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PPEARANCES : 

MATTHEW FEIL, 1000 Color Place, Apopka, Florida, 

2703, Telephone No. (407) 880-0058, appearing on behalf of 

outhern states Utilities, Inc. 

MAGGIE O~SULLIVAN, Florida Public Service 

ommission, Division of Legal Services, 2540 Shumard Oak 

oulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870, Telephone No. 

904) 413-6199, appearing on behalf of the Commission Staff. 

JACK SHREVE, Public Counsel, and CHARLES J. BECK, 

ssociate Public Counsel, Office of Public Counsel, 111 West 

adison Street, Room 812, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1400, 

elephone No. (904) 488-9330, appearing on behalf of the 

itisens of the State of Florida. 

LSO PRESENT: 

ROBERT CROUCH, GREG SHAFER and TROY RENDELL, FPSC 

tivision of Water and Wastewater 
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P R O C E E D I N G S  

(Hearing convened a t  1O:OO a.m.) 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Please come to order. 

Counsel, would you please read the notice? 

MS. O~SULLIVAN: Yes. Pursuant to notice, this time 

and place has been set for a customer service hearing in 

Docket No. 950495-WS, application for rate increase and 

increase in service availability charges by Southern States 

Utilities. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: And I'll take appearances. 

MR. FEIL: My name is Matthew Feil. I'm here on 

behalf of Southern States Utilities, Inc. My address is 1000 

Color Place, Apopka, Florida. 

MR. BECK: Charlie Beck and Jack Shreve, Office of 

Public Counsel, appearing -- 
COMMISSIONER KIESLING: I don't think you're on. Is 

he on? 

MR. SHREW: But I sounded so good. (Laughter) 

Jack Shreve and Charlie Beck, Office of the Public 

Counsel, appearing on behalf of the customers of SSU in 

opposition of the rate increase, Claude Pepper Building, 

Tallahassee, Florida. 

MS. O'SULLIVAN: Margaret O'Sullivan on behalf of 

the Commission Staff, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, 

Florida. 

2496 
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COMMISSIONER KIESLING: All right. Good morning. I 

would like to welcome all of you to this hearing. 

Commissioner Diane K. Kiesling, and I'll be chairing the panel 

today. 

conducting this hearing for the purpose of receiving comments 

from the customers of Southern States Utilities, Inc., 

regarding the proposed rate increase. We are particularly 

interested in the customers' comments about the quality of 

service rendered by the utility. 

My name is 

With me is Commissioner Joe Garcia. And I will be 

Your comments today will be recorded by an official 

court reporter, and they will become a part of the official 

record of this proceeding. 

Commission, along with other evidence gathered in the case, to 

make a decision regarding the requested rate increase. 

Your comments will be used by the 

To give you some background information about how 

the Commission processes a request for rate increase, the 

process takes about eight months from start to finish. It 

begins officially when a utility files its petition for a rate 

increase. This petition, which is a legal document that 

summarizes the reasons for the increase, is accompanied by a 

voluminous compilation of financial, engineering, and rate 

information that supports a utility's request. 

This case began when Southern States filed an 

application with the Commission for increased water and 

wastewater rates. The utility has requested a two-tiere 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
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uniform water rate along with a uniform wastewater rate. The 

utility has requested a final rate increase of up to 49 or -- 
excuse me, 45.9% for water and 20.21% for wastewater. The 

utility has also requested an interim rate increase. 

During the pendency of the proceeding, parties who 

have intervened in the proceeding may solicit further 

information from the utility through interrogatories and 

depositions of utility-sponsored witnesses. 

also sponsor witnesses to give testimony in opposition to the 

rate increase. Such testimony will be given at the 

evidentiary hearing. 

Intervenors may 

We have set nine days aside for that 

hearing in Tallahassee beginning January 29, 1996. 

As part of this rate case process, the Commission is 

also holding 14 customer service hearings, such as this one, 

which are specifically designed to gather information about 

the quality of the service being rendered by the utility. 

After all of the meetings have been conducted and the hearing 

in Tallahassee is concluded, the Commission meets once again 

in a public meeting called an agenda conference to decide the 

issues of the case. 

During all of the public hearings, all parties 

participating in the case are represented. 

is being represented by Mr. Mark Feil (sic), who introduced 

himself earlier. The utility's customers are represented by 

the State's Office of Public Counsel, Mr. Jack Shreve, who 

Today the utility 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
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most of you probably know, and Mr. Charlie Beck. 

Also appearing today is our Staff Counsel, 

Ms. O'Sullivan. The Commission Staff is also represented here 

today and functions to make sure that the record of this 

proceeding is as complete as possible, and that all aspects of 

the case are explored thoroughly. The Commission Staff has 

expertise in utility rate setting and is here to assist the 

Commission in becoming as knowledgeable as possible about the 

cases that come before it. 

Also, there are several Staff members in the room 

who can assist any of you who have a specific problem with 

your utility service or have any questions about this case. 

And I'll introduce them and ask them to raise their hand as I 

do. Mr. Robert Crouch, engineer. Lee Monroe in the back row. 

Troy Rendell. Next to him, Greg Shafer. We have Margaret 

Ring in the back, who is with our consumer affairs division. 

And Sandy Simmons, who is with our clerks' office and helps 

set up this meeting. 

anything, we may refer you to one of our Staff in order to see 

if they can then help come up with a solution to your 

particular problem. 

So if you have any questions about 

I would like to emphasize that our purpose here 

today is to listen to the concerns expressed by the customers 

of Southern States Utilities. However, it may be appropriate 

to allow all of the parties to give a brief, very brief, 

2499 FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
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opening statement of their positions before we begin hearing 

testimony from the customers, to be able to listen to all the 

customers. Seeing that there aren't too many, I don't feel a 

need to limit opening remarks to five minutes. And we will 

begin opening remarks in a moment, but there is another piece 

of information that I need to pass on to you. 

For those of you who are in the -- either Palm 
Terrace or Zephyr Shores systems, as of a vote yesterday 

afternoon -- yesterday, was it? No. -- it was Tuesday 
afternoon by the Commission in response to a decision from the 

First District Court of Appeal that the rate structure for 

your utilities has been altered from what you've been paying. 

And You need to be aware of that, which is, you know, just 

expand your possible liability for your bills in the future. 

And pursuant to that decision, for the customers in 

Palm Terrace, there is a $52 cap on water bills so that the 

base facility charge will be $10.21; the gallonage charge per 

thousand will be $4 .04  for water. 

And in Zephyr Shores for water, the base facility 

charge will be $5.20 with a gallonage charge of $2.35. Then 

for wastewater there will be a cap of $65 total. 

And the base facility charge for Palm Terrace will 

be $11.90, plus a gallonage charge per thousand of $3.57. 

And for Zephyr Shores, the base facility charge will 

be $10.13 with a gallonage charge of $2.51. 

2500 FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
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in 1994 

$20 mil 

These do include the pass throughs and index 

adjustments for 1993 and 1994. 

the decision we made has not even come out in an order yet and 

that the utility does have an opportunity to appeal that. But 

I wanted to be sure that those of you who are here understood 

what had happened in the last two days. 

I will indicate to you that 

So with that explanation, I will pass it to the 

utility for a brief opening statement. 

MR. FEIL: Thank you, Commissioner. I will attempt 

to be as brief as possible. 

with Southern States Utilities. 

My name is Matthew Feil. I'm 

Southern States has filed the instant rate case 

because it's earning less than its allowed rate of return and 

less than a fair rate of return. Over the last several years, 

Southern States has invested over $100 million in additional 

plant in its facilities throughout the State of Florida. The 

Company has not been able to earn a rate of return and recover 

its expenses on that additional plan. 

Since 1991, SSU has been spending on average 

approximately $20 million each year in additional plant, and 

as a result, been earning approximately 3% of rate of return 

That rate of return will disappear in 1995 and 1996. 

It could be asked why is SSU spending approximately 

ion a year on additional planned investment. The 

short answer is that, for the most part, Southern States has 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 2501  
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not had a choice. 

the water management districts, and the EPA, require that SSU 

meet a certain level of service in order to maintain its 

ability to provide service to the customers, in order to 

provide good service to the customers, and to ensure that the 

environment is not harmed. 

Environmental regulations passed by DEP, 

One thing I would like to touch on before turning 

things over to Mr. Shreve is the comments made by Commissioner 

Kiesling regarding uniform rates. Recently, the First 

District Court of Appeals overturned the rate structure that 

the Palm Terrace and Zephyr Shores' customers were charged at 

the end of SSU's 1992 rate case. As Commissioner Kiesling 

said, as of Tuesday, the Commission voted to change those 

rates from SSU's uniform rate to what has been commonly 

referred to now as a modified stand-alone rate. This has 

meant a rate increase for the Zephyr Shores and Palm Terrace 

customers. 

In this case, SSU has proposed the uniform rates 

again. SSU believes that the uniform rate will mean a lower 

rate for the Palm Terrace and Zephyr Shores customers than 

would a stand-alone or a modified stand-alone rate. 

Two groups of customers, in particular those in 

Sugarmill Woods in Citrus County and those in Spring Hill and 

Hernando County, oppose the uniform rates. Those customers, 

interestingly enough, are some of the highest consumers of 

FLDRIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 2502 
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water among SSUfs customers. 

SSU believes that the customers in Palm Terrace and 

in Zephyr Shores who use less water, should receive the 

benefit of the uniform rate, whereas the customers in other 

service areas which are higher consumers of water, should have 

to pay a higher charge for their excess consumption. That's 

all I have. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Mr. Shreve. 

MR. SHREVE: Thank you. 1'11 be very brief. We are 

here to hear from you this morning, and we welcome your 

comments on service, as well as the rate case, and the rates, 

and anything that you want to have to say about this Company 

or the proceeding. 

hear from you. 

It's exactly what welre here for, is to 

We disagree totally with Southern States. We do not 

think they are entitled to the rate increase, and we're 

contesting that. We filed motions to dismiss. We do not 

think the information that has been filed by them is accurate 

or complete, and we'll be heard on that at some time in the 

future by the Public Service Commission. 

the case. Thank you. 

We are here opposing 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: All right. Before we begin 

hearing from the customers, I want you to know that there are 

certain formalities that must be adhered to in order for the 

customer testimony to become part of the record of this 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 2503 
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proceeding. 

they testify. Please don't let this intimidate you. We want 

you to give us your input so that we can reach an informed 

decision. 

of you from telling us your thoughts on the quality and 

For example, all witnesses must be sworn before 

And we do not wish to have this procedure keep any 

service of this utility. 

Those of you who wish to testify have signed a list 

that Mr. Shreve has. Mr. Shreve will call you when it's your 

turn to testify. 

podium and state your name and address. 

something other than a simple one, please spell it. And, 

At that time please come forward to the 

If your name is 

also, tell us which system you are with. 

I would first like to swear in the witnesses who 

If you would please stand and raise your wish to testify. 

right hand? 

(Customers sworn collectively.) 

COmISSIONER KIESLING: Mr. Shreve, you may call 

your first witness. 

MR. SBREVE: Thank you, Commissioner. Mr. Wyatt? 

- - - - -  
ALBERT WYATT 

was called as a witness on behalf of the Citizens of the State 

of Florida and, having been duly sworn, testified as follows: 

WITNESS WYATT: Ladies and gentlemen, I'll get right 

down to the basis of -- 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 2504 
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COMKISSIONER KIESLING: Please tell us your name, 

your address, and what utility system you are with. 

WITNESS WYATT: Albert J. Wyatt, 7805 Ironbark 

Drive, Port Richey, Palm Terrace subdivision. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: And what was your first 

name? I'm sorry. 

WITNESS WYATT: Albert. 

CONMISSIONER KIESLING: Albert, thank you. Proceed. 

WITNESS WYATT: I received this Monday morning in 

the mail from Southern States. Now, it has the rate structure 

for the different facilities that I have to use at home. I 

also read the front page where it said that they would receive 

an average of 10.2% profit on their rates. I can't see how 

they figure that out. 

I will start out first with the base facility 

charge, which is the water meter, 5/8 by 3/4 meter. At 

present they charge 5.13 a month and the final rate which will 

be 8.46 after the hearings are all over, which is a 60% 

increase. Nobody gets a 60% increase in their savings or 

anything like that. That's just for the water meter. 

And they don't buy it one or two or three at a time. 

They get their meters by the truck and carloads in the 

hundreds at a time for all the different water districts. So 

I'm certainly sure that their meters don't even run $100 or 

more apiece. So that their payment on the meter is received 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
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within a year-and-a-half, 15 months to 18 months, and those 

meters are good for 10 to 15 years. 

simple profit all those years for that meter. 

So after that, it's pure 

I feel that the charge of the meters should be 

lowered from the present rate of 5.13. 

Now, the base facility charge for wastewater, at 

present it's 12.67. Their final increase would be 17.21 at 

the end of the hearings if they would receive it. That's a 

45% increase. Again, I can't see how they say they'll be 

getting 10.2% in profit on it when it's a good 45% increase. 

I feel that -- all right, the waste plant has to be 
repaired, things have to be replaced; but like everybody else 

in Florida here, the few million people that do get a 2.5% 

increase a year on the cost of living, that's what it should 

be offered to SSU on the wastewater plant. They want an 

increase? Give them a 2.5% increase, just what the people are 

getting. Not take it all. Their whole yearly increase in 

less than one month, and that's what would happen. 

Of their usage per 1,000 gallons of water, waste, 

they charge $3.66. I'll give you an example, 18 days ago a 

pipe burst in my bathroom. I had almost 1,000 gallons floo 

in my home, which had to be sponged, mopped, and vacuumed. 

Now, that didn't go into the waste system. 

use pools don't go into the waste system. 

The people that 

The people that 

!' 

water their lawns, don't go into the waste system: water their 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
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flowers, doesn't go into the waste system. I feel if they 

want to get paid for that, they should charge no more than 

what we pay per 1,000 gallons receiving water from the county, 

which would be 65% less than what they're getting now. 

A lot of, lot of, hundreds, hundreds of gallons 

every month from the 1,200 homes where I live in does not go 

into the waste system, and that's an enormous clear profit. 

And they do not deserve an increase. In fact, it should be 

decreased to the amount -- what they pay per 1,000 gallons 
what they get from the county. 

I have my last month's bill just to show you. 2,060 

gallons. It cost me $28.37. That's $14.00 a thousand 

gallons. That is ridiculous. Thank you very much. 

COMMISSIONER XIESLING: All right. Would YOU stay 

at the podium to see if there are any questions? Mr. Shreve, 

do you have any questions? 

MR. SHREVE: Yes, if I may. Was this the first 

notice you received of this meeting? 

WITNESS WYATT: Yes, this is the first notice. 

MR. SBREVE: You got it yesterday? 

WITNESS WYATT: I got it Monday morning. I got this 

Monday morning. 

MR. SHREVE: All right, sir. And you indicated -- 
and I have not seen this notice, but you indicated that they 

were asking for 10-point-something percent. Did you realize 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
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that they are requesting as a return on their investment 

either 12.5% or 12.25%? 

WITNESS WYATT: No, I did not know. It says right 

in here, "The opportunity to earn an overall rate of return of 

10.32. " 

MR. SHREVE: Okay. On their equity. 

WITNESS WYATT: On their equity. 

MR. SHREVE: On their equity they are asking for 

either 12.25 or 12.5. Okay. Thank you very much, sir. 

WITNESS WYATT: Thank you. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Any questions? 

MS. O'SULLIVAN: No. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: All right. You may recall 

your next witness. 

MR. SHREVE: Thank you. Mr. Grover? 

- - - - -  
BARRY GROVER 

was called as a witness on behalf of the Citizens of the State 

of Florida and, having been duly sworn, testified as follows: 

WITNESS GROVER: My name is Barry Grover. I live at 

11316 Yellowwood Lane, Port Richey, Florida. That is Palm 

Terrace as well. 

I just have a few things I'd like to go over. I 

have a problem with the proposed interim rates to be collected 

before the final request is approved or denied. I just don't 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
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see how they can possibly charge something that's not been 

approved yet. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: That's a statute that 

requires that they receive an interim -- 
MR. SHREVE: Commissioner, I think maybe it's just a 

difference in semantics. But I think their statute requires 

that you take up their interim, not that you grant it. 

does not require that they be given one. 

It 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: No, that's absolutely true. 

MR. SHREVE: Yes. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: But they have the right 

under statute to ask for it. And when we make a decision on 

it, they may be granted interim of some other amount; or they 

may be granted none at all; or they may be granted the whole 

amount. But their right to ask for it is a statutory matter. 

WITNESS GROVER: Okay. That's fine. I can 

understand that. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: But you can comment on it. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Yeah. I'm not saying you 

can't tell me that you don't like it. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: Right, you can tell us. And I 

think we have a hearing on it sometime next week. 

MS. O'SULLIVAN: October 6th. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: October 6th, yes. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: October 6th. 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
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COMMISSIONER KIESLING: We'll be deciding whether 

they're entitled to interim. And if so, how much. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: Yeah, you can tell us if you 

like it or if you don't like it. 

WITNESS GROVER: I don't like it honestly, but -- 
I have one slight problem. I seem to be one of the 

first homes that gets the water after it's been treated. 

have a very high smell of chlorine. 

to work I smell like I just got out of the pool; I don't even 

own a pool. 

I do 

Many mornings when I go 

I have asked the gentleman from SSU that comes, and 

he does run my water every morning, sometimes at 10 minutes at 

a length. And I've asked him why he does that, and he tells 

me he does do that to test the water to make sure the chlorine 

levels are not too high for the remainder of the neighborhood. 

Now, I do pay for that. It's like I said, sometimes he'll run 

my water up to 10 minutes which goes against -- 
COMMISSIONER GARCIA: Your water? 

WITNESS GROVER: It's my water. Plus, now, if they 

are going to raise the rates again, I definitely do not want 

them running my water to test to make sure their system is 

working properly. 

I've lived in the neighborhood a little over two 

years now. I've seen my bills go from roughly $23 a month to 

my last bill was $50 a month. I'm a two-person household. I 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
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don't have a pool. 

lawn. 

I'm sitting around all day running the bath or the shower. 

I have a well that I use to water my own 

I work roughly 50 to 55 hours a week, so it's not like 

They have taken an increase in sewer rates in the 

last two years, and I just -- I oppose the increase in the 
water rates as well. And that's basically all I had. Thank 

you. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: Hang on a second. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: I was going to say before 

you leave -- 
WITNESS GROVER: Yes. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: -- would YOU get with one Of 
our Staff, and they'll be able to assist you. It'd be 

Mr. Crouch right here. And he'll be able to get more 

information about the chlorine, as well as the running of your 

water. And we will be able to look into it and try to find a 

solution for you. 

WITNESS GROVER: Okay, great. Thank you. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: And are there any other 

questions? 

MR. SBREVE: Did you receive a notice of this 

hearing? 

WITNESS GROVER: Yes, I did. It's postmarked 

September 20th. 

MR. SHREVE: Is that the only notice you've received 
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of this hearing? 

WITNESS GROVER: That I'm aware of. 

MR. SHREVE: Okay. 

WITNESS GROVER: I have nothing else that I've 

gotten at home. 

MR. SHREVE: Okay. Thank you very much. 

WITNESS GROVER: Thank you. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Mr. Feil, do YOU have any 

questions? 

MR. F E I L :  One question, if I may, Mr. Grover. You 

said that an SSU person has been running your water. For the 

sake of clarity, can you say where exactly? Has it been at a 

spicket at your house? 

WITNESS GROVER: Yes, it's on the outside spicket. 

And I have gone up and asked him why he was doing this, and he 

did inform me he wanted to make sure the chlorine levels were 

not too high for the rest of the neighborhood, which I can 

understand. That's fine. You need to test your water to make 

sure that you're not harming the general public. But I do pay 

for that. 

UR. F E I L :  And it's a spicket just outside your 

house? 

WITNESS GROVER: Correct. 

UR. F E I L :  Okay. Thank you. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: I would assume that you would 
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have a claim against the Company if that is the case, so I 

would suggest that you get with our Staff. 

reimbursement coming to you. 

You may have some 

Who knows? 

WITNESS GROVER: Thank YOU. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: You may call your next 

witness. 

MR. SHREVE: Mr. Cavalieri? 

- - - - -  
SALVATORE CAVALIERI 

was called as a witness on behalf of the Citizens of the State 

of Florida and, having been duly sworn, testified as follows: 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: Salvatore Cavalieri, 10924 

Maplewood Avenue, Port Richey. I'm in Palm Terrace, also. I 

don't have a sewer; I have septic tanks. 

Well, I like the X's I see here on Page 1: "The 

Commission cited certain deficiencies in the application, and 

Southern States corrected these deficiencies." I would like 

to know what those deficiencies was, because they're not 

listed here. 

And second, why is it that the areas of Buenaventura 

Lakes, Hernando and Hillsborough and Polk County are not 

involved in the rate increase? I would like to know that, 

also. Why? And another area here is getting reverse osmosis 

for their water. 

Now, I come from New York. I moved here in ' 9 2 .  I 
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took a drink of water from my house, I spit it out. 

something was wrong with it because the taste was horrible, 

the smell. My wife says it's not the plumbing; it's the 

water. So I had to invest 900,000 in Culligan water softener, 

plus every year it costs me $100 in salt, plus the electric 

that the unit uses. 

I thought 

So they said they spent $100 million, I'd like to 

know how. First of all, the water stinks. It tastes 

horrible. Most people in my area buy bottled water so, 

really, I'm paying for water that's not even treated. I don't 

know what they treat it with, but it's terrible. Even with 

the Culligan unit, the water is -- sometimes doesn't taste 
right. 

You just had mentioned something before about Palm 

Terrace, that they just got okay'd for -- what is it -- $4.50 

per -- 
I'm surprised. As I was reading something on the 

last page which says $2.16, that's what they want to increase 

it to from $1.23. To me that's a 93 cent increase which is 

like 80% not 49%. See, I don't understand this part at all. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: I'll try to explain that to 

you. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: You can explain -- 
COMMISSIONER KIESLING: I'll try to. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: -- Palm Terrace, right? 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
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COMMISSIONER KIEsLING: Yes, Palm Terrace. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: $4.50 a gallon, is it? 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Per thousand gallons. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: YOU know what I don't 

understand, too? And then comes this service now. Last year, 

two houses down, the water pipe, a hole broke out in the water 

pipe. They came down to fix this pipe, but they couldn't fix 

it because there was too much water in the hole. So they put 

a water pump to take it out. 

to take 

was. They started using shovels. 

I wouldn't use that water pump 

the water out of my kitchen sink: that's how bad it 

Finally, after two hours, they couldn't even take 

the water out. They had to call another truck. They brought 

another pump down. Both pumps were antiquated. I asked them, 

"How come you're using such pumps that are old, antiquated?" 

He says, "This is what they give us." So when you said about 

the money they spent, what are they spending this money on? 

The water doesn't taste good. It has an odor to it. 

I'm probably the only one with a Culligan unit on my block, 

plus I have a pool. I don't have a sewer: but if I did, I 

would complain about the same thing. 

Where does my water go in the sewer when I use it 

for the pool and the sprinkler system? You know, I don't have 

a sewer so I can't really complain about that. But about the 

service, it took them four or five hours to fix a hole in a 
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pipe that was so small because they didn't have the proper 

equipment to take the water out of this hole. 

know where all this money is going to. 

this water? With what? 

So I'd like to 

How are they treating 

I come from New York. The water there tastes good. 

Down here, everybody buys bottled water. So why are people 

buying bottled water if they're spending so much money? 

And second, why should certain counties have reverse 

osmosis? How are they entitled to it? I have to go and buy 

one myself, and yet they're getting it for free? Why? I'd 

like to know why they're being treated different, and why is 

Hernando County and these other counties not getting an 

increase? Why? Because they took it to court, and they have 

more power than us? Those are the questions I would like 

answered, please. 

COMMISBIONER KIESLING: Well, I'll give you a try on 

what happened with the former case and what I was talking 

about earlier. 

Back in 1993 a panel of the Public Service 

Commission instituted uniform rates for Southern States 

Utilities, and Palm Terrace was one of the systems that had 

their bills lowered because of the uniform rate structure. 

That was taken to court; and recently within the last two or 

three months, the First District Court of Appeal, entered an 

order that said that uniform rates, the way they were 
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implemented in that case, were not proper. 

And that meant that we had to -- as the full Public 
Service Commission, had to go back and put in some other kind 

of rate structure. But it had to be based on the evidence 

that was taken in that case two years ago. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: I received no notice of it. I 

would like to know when it was. 

such cases? 

How do they end up wining 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Who? 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: Is there a reason for it? 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Is there a reason for it? 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: I mean -- you know. 
COMMISSIONER KIESLING: I mean, you know, appellate 

courts enter decisions. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: Three years later? 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Yeah. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: Two years later, all right. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: And so, therefore, when we 

got the remand from the First District Court of Appeal, we had 

to go back and examine the rate structure and the rates from 

that old case. And on Tuesday we entered -- because we had to 
from the District Courts' order -- a new rate structure which 
will raise Palm Terrace's rates right now. It has nothing to 

do with this rate case yet. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: When you say "right now," this 
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$4.50 that you're talking about 

permanent increase, or -- I don t understand. I still don't 

understand what -- here it says one thing; and you're Citing 
something else. I don't understand. 

is that going to be a 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: That's why I told you. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: There's a good chance that we 

may have to do some of these over because you don't know the 

full extent of your exposure. But what occurred is that the 

court basically overturned our uniform rates. 

The concept of uniform rates is similar to that 

which we use for electric companies. In other words, it 

doesn't matter where in the state -- 
WITNESS CAVALIERI: And how long is this rate going 

to last? This $4.50? 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: This rate is the Company's 

rate right now. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: But, see, it was $1.23 per 

thousand gallons. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: Correct. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: And they wanted to raise it to 

2.16. And yet, now, it's $4.50. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: $4.04 per thousand gallons. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: And the reason that that's 

happened s, as I was trying to explain, uniform rates take 

into account the areas that have cheaper water and raise their 
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rates. And areas that have more expensive water, like yours, 

are lowered by that subsidy provided by the cheaper areas so 

that everybody sort of pays, more or less, the same thing. 

The problem is that the court didn't feel that we justified 

that properly and so overturned that decision. 

And what's happened is you are paying what it costs. 

You're paying a closer amount to what it costs to get you 

water. That's the actual cost. 

And places like Hernando are paying what it costs 

them, which is much, much less. Before, they were subsidizing 

your water. That, the court overturned. And so you are 

paying a price that is more commensurate with the cost of 

providing you that water. 

you that rate. 

It's not that we've decided to give 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: I know, the court did. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: Excuse me? 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: The court. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: The court basically said that 

uniform rates did not apply and, therefore, we had to adopt a 

rate structure that was specific to your area. And that's 

what you've got. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: HOW about the other -- 
COMIJIISSIONER KIESLING: The other what? 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: The $100 million that they 

spend? I mean, on what? 
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COMMISSIONER GARCIA: Let me explain that to you, 

unless Staff wants to do it also. 

That's what the Company is proposing to build into 

the rate structure that they're applying for now, for the rate 

increase that you saw. 

Staff whether those expenses will be allowed in that rate 

structure. 

some are expenses that the Company has proposed to make. 

all those expenses will be analyzed by our Staff to see if 

those expenses can be built into the rates or not. 

That is yet to be determined by our 

Some of those are expenses that the Company made: 

And 

If they can't be built into the rates, you won't be 

charged for it. If they can, then there's a very good chance 

that they'll be built into the rate structure. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: How come certain counties get 

reverse osmosis? I would like to know why. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: Because certain counties have 

that system there. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: They had to pay for it? They 

pay for it? 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: Yeah. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: But why -- 
COMMISSIONER GARCIA: They pay for it because -- 
WITNESS CAVALIERI: HOW much? I'd like to know what 

difference is their price with mine? Maybe it's cheaper to be 

on that system, and I wouldn't have to spend all this money on 
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salt and Culligan. You know, I would like to have it, too. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: I'm not arguing whether that 

system is better or worse. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: Without a raise here, don't put 

it here. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: The problem is the System that 

In other you have is associated with the area that you're in. 

words, there is no competing water company in this 

particular -- in any case. 
presently is the system you had when you acquired the property 

that you're on. 

And so the system that you have 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: When I just bought it or 

something? 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: Right. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: It's been there a long time. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: Right. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: And I think you would 

recognize that different areas of Florida have different water 

quality when they pump it out of the ground. People who 

choose to live in costal areas have, by and large, a much less 

high quality water product that they pump out of the ground so 

that it requires a lot more treatment to make it of acceptable 

drinking water quality. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: I go along with it loo%, but why 

is that these two counties or these two towns, whatever they 
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are -- 
COMMISSIONER KIESLING: What two? 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: -- have reverse osmosis? Why 

can't we have reverse osmosis? I mean, I'm just trying to -- 
you know. What's it cost? 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: Maybe the water company can 

address -- 
WITNESS CAVALIERI: Could they explain, you know, 

why don't we have it? 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: I happen to think reverse 

osmosis is much more expensive -- 
WITNESS CAVALIERI: How much does it cost? 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: -- than probably what he's 
getting. 

Let me just tell you that reverse osmosis would 

probably increase your costs significantly as a general rule. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: We're being increased anyway, 

so -- 
COMMISSIONER GARCIA: Right. But maybe much, much 

more. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: Maybe the Company can address 

What are they paying? 

it or our Staff can address the reverse osmosis question. 

MR. CROUCH: Right now I believe the area in Marco 

Island and Burnt Store are the two that you're referring to. 
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WITNESS CAVALIERI: Right. 

MR. CROUCH: Those are coastal. Of course, Marco 

Island being out on an island, the water that they get is 

extremely brackish, has very high mineral content. Reverse 

osmosis plants are extremely expensive to operate. They use a 

high amount of electricity to force this water through the 

membranes. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: Right. 

MR. CROUCH: You can buy a very small home reverse 

osmosis system and put in there instead of a filter system, 

but even those are expensive. 

Now, they saw fit at Marco Island and at Burnt 

Store, the water utilities there, to put in a reverse osmosis 

system to treat that water, to give them the highest quality 

they possibly could. 

we have isolated those two. 

Those expenses are going to be high, and 

One of the things we are looking at is having a 

completely different rate structure for Marco Island and Burnt 

Store, the places that have reverse osmosis. Their rates 

would be considerably higher because of the reverse osmosis. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: The only thing is they didn't 

list the rates here, and that's what I wanted. You know, I 

was just curious how much they were paying per thousand 

gallons of water. If they're paying 50 cents more than me, 

well, I'd like have to have it, too. And, you know, that's 
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why I'm trying to make out. 

CO~ISSIONER GARCIA: All right. So what we should 

do for Mr. Cavalieri is get him what the rates are in Marc0 

Island so he's aware of it, and provide that to him. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: And we'll mail them to YOU. 

1 would appreciate that. 

You nodded your head that you were also having chlorine 

problems at your house? 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: Well, the smell. He's right 

about the smell sometimes. I mean, even with my system and 

everything, I can't understand why the water has this odor 

sometimes. And then it goes away. So there must be times 

when it happens and it doesn't happen. I don't know. I have 

no idea why. 

COMNISSIONER GARCIA: All right. Why don't you get 

together with the engineer and discuss it with him and maybe 

we can check that out. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: Thank you. I appreciate that. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Any questions? 

MR. SHREVE: You had some good questions on that, on 

the rates that you had been sent in the notice. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: Yes. 

MR. SHREVE: First of all, is this the first notice 

you've received? 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: Y e s ,  first notice. 
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MR. SHREVE: Nothing before this talking about this 

hearing? 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: NO. 

m. SHREVE: I have not seen this, but the numbers 

that we are talking about in here in their rate request, they 

request about a 77% increase in customer's water rates. 

The rates that I think are in this notice now are 

not the ones that are in effect as Commissioner Kiesling with 

Garcia explained to you. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: I was surprised by that, right. 

MR. SHREVE: Now, what's going t o  happen in the 

future as far as the 77% increase, we don't know where that's 

going to be placed. 

who pays it. So the rates that you have and the rates that 

Zephyr Shores has may not be representative of what they 

really are going to come out with or ask €or in the future in 

this case. 

have a lot of people who are not aware of how high their rates 

might go at this point. 

The Company wants the money regardless of 

And that concerns me greatly because I think you 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: I agree with that. 

MR. SHREVE: And I think it's a real problem because 

then the public doesn't have an opportunity to really express 

their dissatisfaction with the increase in the rates. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: Like the gentleman said, most of 

us live on fixed incomes. 
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mdR. S B R F , ~ :  And particularly when I think there has 

been a requirement ordered by the Commission that these 

hearings be noticed properly. 

from what you said. 

And, evidently, they were not 

WITNESB CAVALIERI: Thank YOU. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Anything else, Mr. Shreve? 

MR. SHREW: I don't think so. 

COMMISBIONER KIESLING: All right. Staff? 

MR. BBAFER: Commissioner Kiesling, just one thing 

I'd like to clarify. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: You're going to have to get 

awfully close to the mike. 

MR. SHAFER: Just one thing I wanted to clarify 

about the effective date of the new rates. 

yet to file tariffs for those. 

The utility has 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Right. 

MR. SHAFER: Or if they have, they haven't been 

processed yet. And they'll be required to file notice before 

the rates can take effect. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Yes. 

MR. SEAFER: So even though the vote was Tuesday, 

it'll be a few days before that actually gets implemented. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: I agree. I probably 

misspoke a little when I said these are the rates now. I 

meant now pursuant to our order, not now that you are going to 
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get in your next bill. And, also, they could be appealed- 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: I misunderstood YOU. I thought I 

was going to get it right now. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: No, no, no. I meant now -- 
well -- 

Mr. Shafer is absolutely correct. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: All right. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: There will be some time lag, 

but in order for you to understand, you know, what the 

possible range of things were, I needed to tell you all that 

that decision was made just Tuesday afternoon, so it couldn't 

have made it to you in a notice. 

WITNESS CAVALIERI: That's what I was saying: it was 

a surprise. All right. Thank you. 

MR. SHREVE: Thank you, sir. That's all the cards 

we have. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: All right. Is there anyone 

else who wishes to speak? 

notice, or -- 
If not, do we need to do the 

WR. FEIL: Yes, Commissioner. As an aside matter 

here, we have proof of the publication notice of the hearing 

proof of the customer notice for this service hearing, as well 

as the proofs for the Jacksonville and Kissimmee service 

hearings. 

identified as one composite or exhibit or have them identified 

I'm not sure whether or not you would want those 
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separately €or each service hearing. 

At this time the initial Customer notice, the 10- to 

12-page document, I do not have with me the affidavit proving 

notice of that. That is being complied at the present. 

COIWISSIONER KIESLING: All right. Well, Since I 

didn't chair the Kissimmee or the Jacksonville hearings, I 

thought that those were already marked. 

MR. FEIL: It's my understanding that they were not. 

MS. OlSULLIVAN: They're not listed as being marked 

on our list. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: I think that they had left 

them in the car last time. 

HS. O'SULLIVAN: That's true. 

COMMISSIONER GARCIA: And they said they would 

provide them. It was late. It was 10:30. He was willing to 

run out to his car, but we weren't willing to stay. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Well, Mr. Shreve? 

MR. SHREVE: Let me know something. I wasn't real 

clear on what Mr. Feil was saying. 

affidavit for the case notice? 

You don't have the 

MR. FEIL: The initial case notice, the one that is 

required to be done within 50 days.. 

MR. SHREVE: That they have just received? 

MR. FEIL: Yes, sir. 

MR. SHREVE: All right. Do you have the affidavit 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
I, 9528 



37 

I 
1 

I 
2 

3 

4 

5 

6 

7 

8 

9 

10 

11 

12 

13 

14 

15 

16 

17 

18 

19 

20 

21 

22 

23 

24 

25 

showing that the -- customer notice of this hearing? 
have that for this and Jacksonville? 

DO YOU 

MR. FEIL: And Kissimmee, yes, Sir. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Well, I'll mark them. 

WR. SHREVE: We won't object to any of that coming 

in because it's obvious from customer testimony and customer 

input that we received after the Jacksonville hearing that the 

customers had not received that notice. 

Ms. O'sULLIVAN: Commissioner, I believe they were 

being identified at this point, not moved into evidence. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: That was my point. I will 

go ahead and mark them for identification. And let's do each 

location separately. What was the last number. 

MS. 08SULLIVAN: We're on No. 8 right now. No. 7 

was the last number. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: All right. We'll do the 

notices for this hearing, mark them as Exhibit 8 for 

identification. And Exhibit 9 will be the notices for the 

Xissimmee hearing. And for identification, Exhibit No. 10 

will be the notices for the Jacksonville hearing. 

(Exhibit Nos. 8 through 10 marked for 

identification.) 

MR. FEIL: Commissioner, one thing I would like to 

point out is the affidavits do not have a complete customer 

list attached to the affidavits. The reason for that being we 

2529 FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 



38 

1 

2 

3 

4 

5 

6 

7 

E 

5 

1c 

11 

1; 

1: 

14 

1E 

1t 

1; 

1E 

15 

2( 

21 

2; 

2: 

24 

21 

would like to protect the privacy of the customers so that 

their names and addresses are not all spelled out on the 

record. 

attached available, but the document we will be introducing 

We have a second affidavit with the customer list 

will not have that list. 

MR. BECK: commissioner, if 1 may, first of all, I 

would like to object to that. 

trying to go through this list to see the customers who spoke 

today are on here, and I can't locate two out of three. NOW, 

maybe with some more time, we'll be able to. 

As we are speaking here, I'm 

But first of all, I'm going to object to not having 

the customers' names because there appears to be a real 

problem that customers are not getting proper notice of the 

hearings. After the Jacksonville hearings, we received 

I-don't-know-how-many calls in our office from people saying 

they didn't get a notice. 

today that people are not getting timely notice. 

the customer names attached, they'll be nobody to verify 

You've heard the same thing here 

So without 

whether the proper notice has gone out. 

I secondly object to the contents of the notice 

itself because it doesn't tell people the extent to which 

their substantial interest would be affected by this 

proceeding. 

COM13ISSIONER KIESLING: That objection has already 

been raised, and we will deal with it. Right now we're 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
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marking them for identification. 

Mr. Feil, recognizing that the Company is trying to 

help maintain the privacy of its customers, it would appear to 

me that you will need to attach a list, even if you just do a 

list of the names, so if there's a question, you can cross 

reference to the addresses, because there are statements by 

the witnesses that they didn't get notice. 

to verify that is going to be to look at the list and see who 

they were mailed to. 

And the only way 

MR. FEIL: If that is the case, we'll submit revised 

affidavits as a late-filed exhibit with the addresses deleted? 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: They won't be late-filed, 

will they? I mean -- 
MR. FEIL: Well, I have one copy with names and 

So if you want to delete the address here with me today. 

addresses, we can do that; but I will need time in order to do 

that. 

COMMISSIONER RIESLING: Well, I've just marked them 

for identification. I haven't moved them in. And if you need 

to supplement, then we'll do that. 

MR. FEIL: Very well. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: But until they are admitted, 

it's not really an issue. Mr. Shreve? 

MR. SHREVE: And, Commissioner, I would object to 

deleting the addresses or phone numbers or any information 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
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they have that can be held confidential if that's needed. 

we need to be able to talk to the customers and find out if 

they, in fact, received those. 

deleted. 

But 

So we object to that being 

There's no reason that's wholly confidential. 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: Okay. 1 was just attempting 

Because once that iS to protect the privacy of the customers. 

an exhibit, unless there is a motion for protective order for 

confidentiality, they'll be out there. So I'm just trYing to 

protect peoples' privacy. 

MR. SHREVE: I understand that, but we, also -- we 
are finding some real problems with notice. It started in 

Kissimmee. 

Jacksonville until the next day when all the customers started 

calling saying that day they had received a notice. 

obviously, at least from the three people that testified here, 

there was no notice. 

people here. And I'm very interested in their affidavit that 

says a notice was sent to all these people. 

We didn't even know there was a problem in 

And, 

It may explain why we don't have more 

COMMISSIONER KIESLING: All right. We will leave 

these notices marked. 

supplement them with the complete names and addresses, we'll 

do that. 

And as soon as you are able to 

MR. SHREVE: Thank you, Commissioner. 

MR. FEIL: We will do that. 

COXMISSIONER RIESLING: All right. Anything else 
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that we need to take care of? All right. 

proceeding is concluded. 

Then this 

Thank you for coming. 

(Thereupon, the hearing concluded at 10:50 a.m.) 

- _ - - _  
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STATE OF FLORIDA) 

COUNTY OF LEON ) 
CERTIFICATE OF REPORTER 

I, ROWENA NASH HACKNEY, Official Commission 
Reporter, 

DO HEREBY CERTIFY that the Hearing in Docket No. 
950495-WS was heard by the Florida Public Service Commission 
at the time and place herein stated: it is further 

CERTIFIED that I stenographically reported the said 
proceedings; that the same has been transcribed under my 
direct supervision: and that this transcript, consisting of 4 1  
pages, constitutes a true transcription of my notes of said 
proceedings. 

DATED this 10th day of October, 1995. 

< 
2 -...- p... d \ ).-& ..\ .\\ < 

ROWENA NASH HACKNEY 
Official Commission Reporter 

( 9 0 4 )  413-6736 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
2534 



.Mti'-. '::H 
H:/ ..... 

, .. '.. 

......~ .. . 

. .. " 
:.:'­

" " 

: <.::­

ST. PETERSBURG TIMES 
STATE OF FLORIDA } S.S. Published Daily 

COUNTY OF PINELLAS St. Petersburg. Pinellas County, Florida. 


Before the undersigned authority personally 81?peared Lag:uenda Fuller 

who on oath says that he is~-=:a~rs:::ept..lr.ue;;;;s::llie_n.loJot...al.\ot...l..J::.ve:=:-_________ 

of the St. Petersburq T:iJre-s 

a daily newspaper published at Sf. Petersburg, in Pinellas County, Florida: that 

the attached copy of advertisement, beip.J(.8 .:-digpla¥ aCbrerti sempnt

in the matter Southern States Utlrltles . 


______________________ inthePinellas Court 

was published in Baid newspaper in the issues of september 3, 1995 
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Affiant further says the said The St. Petersburg Tlires 
is a newspaper published at St. Petersburg, in said Pinellas County. Florida, and 
that the said newspaper has heretofore. been continuously ppblished in said 
Pinellas County, Florida, each day and has heen entered as second class mail 
matter at the post office in St. Petersburg, in said Pinellas County, Florida, for a 
period of one year next J)receding t\le f1r5t publication of the attached copy of 
advertisement. and affiant further says that he has neither paid nor promised 
any person, fU'm, or corporation any discount,rebate, commission or refund for 
the purpose of secming this advertisement for publication in the said 
newspaper. 
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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC 
SERVICE COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF SERVICE HEARING 
DOCKET NO. 950495-WS 

Docket No. 950495-WS - Application by Southern States U 
rate increase .and increase in service availability charges for Orange-0sceoIa 
Utilities, Inc. in Osceola County, and in Bradford, Brevard, Charlotte. Citrus, 
Clay, Collier, DuvaI, Hemando. Highlands, Hillsborough, Lake. Lee, Marion, 
Martin, Nassau, Orange, Osceola, Pasco, Polk, Putnam, Seminole, St. Johns, 
St. Lucie, Volusia and Washington Counties. 
Notice' is hereby given that the Florida Public Service Commission will 
conduct a service hearing to discuss the above application for a yater and 
wastewater rate increase and changes to service availability charges. The 
service hearing for the utility's customers in Pasco County(ies) will be held 
at the fpllowing time and place: 

, .  September 28, 1995 
10:W a.m. 

City of New Port Richey 
Commission Chambers 
5919 Main Street 

New Port Richey, FL 34652 
All persons who wish to testify are urged to be present at the beginning of 
the service hearing as the hearing may be adjourned early if no customers 
are present. Any persons requiring some accommodation at this hearing 
because of a physical impairment should call the Division of Records and 
Reporting at (904) 413-6770 at least five calendar days prim to the hearing. 
If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Florida Relay 
Service by using the foUowing.nmbers: 1-800-955-8770 WOKE) OR 1-800- 
955-8771 OD). 

PURPOSE 
The purpose of the service hearing is to allow customers and any 
substantially affected person an opportunity to present ammenu and 
information to the Commission about the utility's quality of service, the 
proposed rate increase, or other matters related to the'rate case or the 
utility. The utility is requesting that customers served water under 
conventional treatment methods be classified as a s e p t e  and distinct 
service classification kom customers receiving water service from reverse 
osmosis facilities. Under the utility's proposal, the basic facility and 
gallonage charges assessed to customers'will be uniform within each'service 
classification. All wastewater customers are included in one service 
classification and would be' charged the same base facility and gallonage 
charges. The utility's application indicates %at the utility has or will have 
placed nearly $100 million of additional water and wastewater plant into 
service since 1992 and through the period ending December 31, 1996. The 
application also indicates that the majori~ of these plant additions were 
required by environmental laws, rules or regulations. The utility's requested 
service availabiiity charges indude charges for meter installation, main 
extension, service installation, plant capacity, and allowance for funds 
prudently invested (AFPI). These charges will only be assessed to-new 
customers who connect after Commission approval of the charges. Existing 
customers will not be assessed service availability charges. Plant capaaty 
and main extension charges for water treatment are classified by 
conventional and reverse osmosis tp tment  methods. The utility proposes 
plant $aPacity.and main extension charges which are uniform within each 
water service classification. The utility proposes only one service 
classification for wastewater service, and'the plant capaaty and main 
extension chw!es pmwsed for wastewater are uniform. 
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A new approach 
Change in owners bri change in focus for 
By ED O'DONOGHUE ~-:==--:m~~1lm 
_Pre" SUI:!! "".,..... 

T
lIe~oftlillngesowl\a 


)'~ar 8~ b~' tile new owners 

of Lc/1lP1 Corp. art Slartlng 

10"1'1'0\11. 


Bunders aod Teal estale 
brokers " 'ho locus on Ihe 65.OOll-IIcre 
development ea.'<1 01 Fort Myers say 
home and 10( prices for the IIU)61 pan 
have stabililoo. business Is good 
considering Ule ",eak economic limes: 
lind L.eh lgh Is shedding Its Image as an 
oulo(lf-the· ...·ay retirement community. 

Through \'olious prior 
administrations. Lehigh Corp. lias Ilad a 
checkered past. [ t was started In Ille 
mld·19$Gs by Chicago milliona ire ~ 
Ralner.lI.nd marketed primarily III 
norlllern Slates as a retirement mec<"a 
tbroughoul Ihe 1960s and 1970s. 

In Ille 19805,115 Oll,nt:rs defaulted on 
bank loons aod Lehigh Corp.'s assets 
were taken over by the Security Savings 
" Loan Co. 01 Plloenlx. In 1981. tllat 
{hrln railed. nod tile Lehlghllo\dlngs 
rell unde r tile control or tile Resolution 
Trusl Corp. 

LaSt year. a Minnes<}la utilities 
company stepped In and, lor S40 
million. acquired tile company and its 
holdings - wllich Included 
approximately 10.000 ulIS(lld tots and. 
6,I.lOO acres 01 undeveloped lalld, II 
hotel. a construction company, a KEI'fT JOHN$ON/ Now$-Pr_ 
building supplies dealership. anll · ...·Iller 
and sewer uUIlUes.. William livingston , presloent 01 L.ehigh Corp., stands In front 01 the new visltol Information center now under 


It was the latter thai attracted the 
 construction on Lee Boule.....,a The new center Is a sign of changed attitudes In the company, 8S It will serve 8S II 
Minnesota company's Interest \I, hile sales center lor outside btAjefS wOfking in the development . 
Ihe old Lehigh Corp. flXllSE'd on R'11it:g 
land. the new company Is IIXUSlng.:ln homes in lhe S~.OOO to $1$.000 range. Ih ree
development of a large customer ha..<:e or rour In tbe $10.1)00 to S I 00.000 range. and tor Ihe utilities It Intends 10 continue 10 Ihreeor tour building homes rrom $100.000 
run. "We don't want to be in the bUSiness 

['n uP." he.sald. t 
more lhan tl.OOOdwelllngs - it now of selling liuid, building homes 6r "We'restartlngtoget morennd mUfe 
has Ii populatlon 01 more Ihan 30.000 - (buyer l lraftlcoolof Fon MyersandCape 
the communit~' eventually could have operating golf courses." Coral:' 

Wolle Lehlgb AcrescunenUy has 

Wfllw., LiYing$tonmore than 100.000 homes. Pre-.kSent. Leh;.gh Corp. A new center 
A new focus 

To give the Lehigh Corp.--approved build· 
Wmlam I. Uvlngslon, who tOOk over ers an advantage over Olhtr hOme contrac­as Lehigh Corp. president III early July last summer was to reduce tile an imosity the company's IlUlude w open thing$Up tors. the development company is openlnga

1991. said that legally and et:onomlcally between his company and tile scores of an;! "'~lcome bt"Qll:er panicipa tlon," said visitor informatioll center at Its "·estern· 
hisadmjnl$tl1ltion could nOI conlinue the builders and real estate agencies thai Rodger Be\'1ng101l. resldenlial manager most reaches. 
marketing procUres 01 Its predecessor. have set up bU$lness In ~h Igh Acres. of thesootb ~Counlyotnceof Century 

"Because Ihe operatIon was dri1lell by "Becauseoft l\e waytbe old Lehigh 21 / AAIM RealtyGroup. "Thesaicscenter hasalways been In the 
the sale of land. tllere was linle Incentlve Corp. approocbe-d busl ness. It was trying To Wanda Adams. wbo has both lived middle of Lehigh Acres-13 miles from ,. 
for the company to provide services and toselillolise lotsat $1 O,OOOor $11 ,000- in Lehigh and marketed real estatetbere 1$:' LIvingston !laId. It lIelped foster the Idea 
community a menities. unless It had to. wbtn loIS on t he resale market ....e re forthe past 1$ years. " Lehigh COrp. has Lelllgh Acres was fa r removed (rom Olher 

"Wedon't wan! tobe In thehuslnessof commanding only $3.000 or $4.000. ,. become"ery communl ty·minded. very sectionsol ~eCOunty. 
seiling land, building homes or operatl ng During Ihe pnsl year. L1vin&'lton said. cooperative "'lib. real estatebrokers and "The new center Jsl~ miles lromlbe 
golf coun;es: ' he said. "Currently. we're hlscompanyllas reprlc-ed most of the very reeepllve lo SUggeslions." InterstMe. and vlslto(!' will be. able to get a
looking for qualified people to buy those 9.600undcveloped house lots [I sHII con­ Untll the ChaDgf' In owners last year. feel tor Ihe community before they drive 
operallons or en te r a jol nt·venture wllh trols to renect the tr true value. Along Adamssaid. Lehigh Corp. had vlnually 

Into II." 
ustorunthem.'· with that. (or the fi rst time, Lehigh Corp. no business wIth agen<:les like he r Cameo 

Mlnnesolll Po....er. heSllld. b.ru;been has turned to I ndependent real estate Realty. Thecompanyalso Isscrappingold mar· 
buylngand. building utility $)'Stems In agencIes tosell new propeny In tile de­ LivIngston said Il ls company atso has kellngsJgru;along LehIgh Acres' roads. re­
florida for tile past decade. and cu f' velopment. red.uced Its home-bulldingactivlt Its. placing them ...·lIh ones that pro"lde dlree­
renUy controb hundreds of them. Wh lie Leblgh COrp. still has a building tlonstocommunllyfadllUes. 

He $!lId MInnesota Power bought Le· division, the company 15 In the proctss 01A new attitude Once tbecantracton' program Is rotUn&.
hIgh COrp. as II long·term Investment. designaUng a dozen Independent con· LIvingston said, he project.slhat $O()to \,000
"'I"s not lookl ng lor8 big margin or profit. Tba t change has not gone unnoticed tractorsas prelerred builders. new homes can be built and sold In Lehigh
and we can afford 10 take time todevelop among real estale brokers, with whom "And there are plenty 01 olbers wllo 

annually. 
a we ll tllought -out plan for groWt h:' he ~lIlgh COrp. used to light torevery com· 1I'1l1 be working ou t here," he said. 
said.. See LEHIGH I SEmission. "What we a re trying to do Is sign up 

'"""'~"'''''''' ~ ".I"_"l .. ~I"..~..n""i~ in tb.reeor fou r Who can o ller completed 



Hotel companies hope to polish time-sharing's image 

._. _...._.. 

ByJACOUELlN",,-. ,>,",,-MU ' " 

The Washington PO$! 

Q
Uick: Whal do you thInk 
of .... hen }'OU hear the 
words lime share? 

A "free ....eekend.. if 
you endure a Iwo-hOllT 
sales pitch 

beforehand? A prize of il "free 
)Iachr · IhattuTns out to be a plastic 
toy? GlOSSY pictures of an Idyllic 
''acallon relreat the salt'S 
representative tells you is yours lor 
a "speCial dIscounted rate" 
available only for lodny" 

Well, scme big compllOles want 
to change your mind ab(luilime 
sharing. 

Altracled by tho! healthy 
demographiCS _ the average time· 
share purchaser has a 1I0usehoid 
Income 01 $~9,700 - and Itle $3 
billion time-share consumersspend 

each year al resorts, the major 
eotenalnment and hOlel companIes 
In the Untied Slates are beflJng they 
can hu rdle the Ilme~hare 
Industry's somewhat unsavory 
reputatIon and IItlraCI vacationing 
familIes 10 lavish facUltIes In 
Colorado: Callfomla; FlorIda: 
Barbados; Hillon Head, s.c., and 
olher vnclltlon destinatiOns.. 

"We see tremendOUS potential:' 
said BlII McCreary, senior I'lce 
president of Westin Hotets and 
Resorts. which Is JUSI beginning Us 
I(lray into time-sharing. "It's 
probably going 10 be a very 
successfUl line of businCS!; for many 
YCIITS to come." 

Leading the way 
MarrlOIl Corp. wnslhc:: nrst major 

hotel company to venl urI' I 010 Ihe 
llme-5hare busin~wheo It pur· 
chased an exisllngoperallon In 1984. 

LEHIGH: Increasing 
interest inspires future 
From Page 1e 

In recent yeaTS. Hboul300or~OO 
homeshllve been bulltol Lehigh 
annually, During 1991, for InstanCe, 
about 3$0 ne.... telephone lines were 
installed Ihe re. 

"Bul [don'l e~pecl uslo reach 
those numbers for acoupleofyellrs. 
and not before the general economy 
Improves." he said. 

A new access 
For LarryCook, whose Gul f Bay 

HomesbulldS30t040 homes In I.e. 
high each year, ttlecllanges an' 
nounced by Lehigh Corp:sadmln Is­
tralionarewelcome-but1t isstill 
100 ea rly 10 know what benefit.~ they 
wil1brlng. 

"You heara lot. but I haven't seen 
a 100ofconcrete changesyel." he 
said. 

However. Cook~'ld he has no­
tIced an Increase in public interest In 
lehigh. 

"[I's no 10ngercoMidered reo 

mote, with tile new road~ Ihcrennd 
the (Westinghouse) (jllleway com· 
munity nearby:·hes:lld. 

Bevington agrees' "The open l n~ 

olColonial Boulel'ard 1L3schanged 
everything. Irs now only 15 minutes 
fromdowntow" Fort Myers.and 
closer 10 the malls and slIoppl ngcen· 
ters,"tlesald. 

Similarly. Lehigh Acrests conve· 
nlenl to IheSoutll""'est Florida Re, 
glonal Alrpon and. lithe mIdpoint 
bridge Is ever bUilt, resldentsof le­
high Acres will have e dIrect routeto 
CapeCOral. 

Bevington, whose agency mar· 
kets realestatelhrougho\11 Lee 
Coun1y, saId he believes Lehigh 
Acres IHl~ re3(lIed the polnlln 
growlh where t:aroel"oral was 15 
years!!!!:o, 

"Tile Imagcof Lehit-)h \x:lnga 
retirement com munl1y IS be.lO~ 
phased out,·· heS1\ld. ·'We S«' lilt' 
markellhere no'" as one of young 
fammes -th ree-bedrOOm, two-bath 
homes In the $60,000 to $70,000 
range:' 

SInce lhen, Marriott Ownership Re· 
sorts Inc. has grown to Include 18 
resorts from Barbados to California 
and more than 400,OOOowne~ II 
expectssales to exceed $1 00 million 
In 1992, 

Attracted by Marrlott'SSUe<:es5, 
other big hOlel and resort operators 
have begun to flOCk to the business. 

In [)e(:ember, Walt Disney Co. 
opened its first Ilm~hare facility al 
Walt Disney World In Orlando. FlII., 
and has sold 2,$00 membersblps in 
ItS DlsneyVacaUon Club, 

.. We "·atclled the Ilme-share bust, 
ness explode In Orlando outside our 
park and we said. 'Hey, tharssome· 
Ihlngweoughtto18kealook at.' .. 
said Mark Pacaia.seniorvlce prel'l · 
dent 01 the DIsney Vacalion Club 

Westin Hmelsand Resortsis·'Tlp­
toting I n" wilh an inltLaI project In 
Orlando, McCrearysald. but plan.~ IO 
expandsllortly. 

IIlIton Hote\sCOrp. has begun to 

develop an International etll'lln of 
time-share resorts under a subsid­
I:IT),. Hl1IonGrand VacalionsCO. 

"Vacation ownership conllnues 
to Improve Itscre<!lbilityand has 
extremely favornble demographIc 
prospects for the '90s and b<eyond," 
said Barron Hll lon,chalrman of HII, 
ton HotelsCOrp. 

Expansion avenue 
The reason for the enthusiasm is 

thot hotel operators see time-sharing 
as a way to expand their businesses 
beyond the "sheets and ke~"S" basics 
ofcatering 10 bUSiness tra"elers and 
to attract visUors who stay tonger 
lind come back yeafafteryear. 

"We're all looking at the pre·ptJld 
vacation program as ""hnt customers 
are temngusthe~' ....ant,.. said Robert 
Miller: executIve vice president 01 
Marriott Ownership Resorts. 

Whnt all t llesecompanlesare 
chasing is IIIUtlucratl,'esllce of 

Amcrlcllntl - the ~Iatively amUen! 
lamlly vacationer who .....ants to load 
the spouse and kids onto a plane and 
go somewhere for a pre-planned, 
IIclt,·l ly·filled wle'ek. 

In the UnitedSt.ales. the number 
of householdsownlng tlm~hares 
lias risen 18 percentlo 1.1 mUllon 
tlOuseholdsslnce 1990. accordlngto II 
study sponsored by Ihe American 

Resort Development Assoclatlon. 
The basic principle bell ind time­

sharing Is that a buyer purchases n 
certain period of time each year­
usually a week -In n Tesar! facUlty. 

The average purchase price for II 
~·et'k is S9.500 In the United SUites. 
Willi many time-shares, owners can 
then [rode their weeks for Slays In 
other destinations. 

No Other Builder Gives You More 
• 16 Floor PlaM I" • Six Panel Door~ • We I'll)' Allowable 

choose from • Cultured r.brble CIOliing Co~UI 
• Whirlpool Valllt}' ToV~ • Re·lOs pect Home 

• No Construction alUr 6 month~ 
• ~r~~lIt~~~~et~ woo ·21 Ye3rs 10 b"silless 
• Mernillt CnhlOds • Guaran~ PnclOg • O"('f 9000 homes 
• Quest Plumbin!( bUIlt In Florida 

The S mart ChQice 

267-0728574·2918 [f\aronda Ho";; s ~ 
Sa n Carl<.>ll ParkCape Coral 
Country OllksCBC034344 

DANIELS PARKWAY'S 

NEWEST ADDRESS IS 

NOW ITS BEST VALUE. 


Introducing The Falcon - Three bedrooms/Two baths/Two-car garage 

and homesite now $149,900 for a Limited Time 

The li fes tyle you've been searching for is 
available now at never before savings, 

For a limited time; you can buy aDevelopment team Falcon Modet 2,763 total square feet , 
wi th in the comfort of a priva te named for The Groves 

A 
community in Lee County's most 

team or professionals 10 - --- -- sought a fter loca tion, (or only $149,900.
develop, conSlruct and LEE HOMt NU I tli 
market Tile Groves 

subdiviSIon was MARY GIBSON 
 Don't delay, this extraordinary offer is
aonounced reeenlly by 

John States. president or Horlda ptans, sile work. marketing plaTlS only available on a limited number of 
[nveston:. 

Members are Stales: Fred amt.,I~!~,!~~:~2!:.o= ~~ .. homesites. So, qui te simply, when 
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egend 


ehigh 

JOHN SEVEFI$ON.INtIws,P'flss 

LIFE IN LEHIGH: Bob and Rosemary McKeen are among the latest 
residents of lehigh Acres, buying their Rutenberg-bul lt hOme near Mirror 
lakes Country Club, one 01 Lehigh Corp: s newer developments.Corp. 

Developer thriving through years of growing pains 
By LAURA RUANE 
News·Press stat! writer 

F
ony years ago this 1D0nth. Chicago 
millionaire Lee Rainer was persuaded 
to remake his ranch into a land 
development outfit. 

Ads proclaimed.. "For $10 down, $10 
I month, you tan own a lot in fabulous 
Florida." 

Checks poured in. And eventually, people, 
nO! cattle, came in droves to Lehigh Acres in 
easlem Lee County, 

The development company - no,", known 
Il$ Lehigh Corp_- has weathered its share of 

~t::::'Sn~~~~~ !.~:!~t~~lu~!~tf~,1959 
questions about its marketillg tactics, an 
insolvent owner and more. 

It's survived, and COlltinues to be a money· 
maker for Duluth, Minn.·based Minllesota 
Power & light , which purchased the firm 
roughly three years ago for $40 million. 

But 1.e.high Acres no longer l$ a company 
town: Jf $ a full·nedged community. complete 

with its own hi$h school. which. opened this 
(all.An<! 1.e.higll Corp. no longer is the 
controlling parent fJ~rt . 

With the company s sllle In 1991, new 
management restructured operations, selling 
off businesses incidental to Its twin goab of 
land development and selling water and 
sewer service. 

More crucial for the oommunity,1.e.high 
Corp. loosened its grip on its land holdings, 
oouning greater commercial and residential. 
development byout$iders. 

"This is not our kid: CEO William J. 
livingslon said in a J993 News·Prt$S inter· 
view. "We'll help it. But we can' t be every· 
thing to the community or tell the community 
what to do: 

Following are $Orne impressions of the old 
- and the new -1.e.high Corp. 

Home stampede 

Miami adman Gerald Gould had convinced 
Ratner that land development would be more 
exciting - J\Olto mention more profitable-

than expanding his Lucky Lee Ranch in 
Southwe:st Florida. But even he wasn 't 
prepared for ttle response 10 test ads 
appearing in Midwestern newspapers and 
television IlUIrkel$: 

Scores of folks mailed in their S 10 down­
payments, for Jots they hadn't seen - and 
even hadn't been platted. 

One C()IJple, Oran and Mildred Gibbs 01 
Delroit, sent $[4,000 for a roodel home 
depicted in a 1954 company brochure. 

"We didn't have /I building company then,­
Gould recaUed. ' We didn't have anything." 
Gould phoned Gibbs, urging him to be 
patient. Three or tour months later, Gould gO( 
a caU from the ranch manager: "'There's this 
guy with a truckload of furniture, looldng for 
his house." 

The oompany put up the Gibbses at the 
Edison MOIel on Cleveland Avenue in Fon 
Myel1i. A few months late r in 1955, they 
moved into their two-bedroom, one·bath, 

See LEHIGH /20 

Minnesota Power purchases 
Lehigh Corp. lo r $40 million, 
The company atso operates 
the water plant, shown here. 

1969 1971 1917 
Home Company The compally N"". Company 
olfered as becomes denies changes sold to 
grand prile Subsid ia ry 01 charges, but to lehigh Security 

Arllooa·based settles In Corp. Savings &
'" TV 
game show Land U.S. OepL 01 Loan of 
"The Price Resources Justice sui' Scottsdale, 
Is RIght." Corp. claIming Aril . 

laclal 
diSCrimination 
In marketmg. 

a Chicago 
millionaire, shifts from ranching to 
home developmell\ and torms Lee 
County Land & TItle Co. 

' .... . . ,_._... -~ ..... - """ ~.. .,-. ~ 

COMPANY PROFILE 
• NAME: Lehigh Corp. 

• TYPE OF BUSINESS: Now 
focusing on land 

development 


• 	 HEAOOUARTERS: 201 Joel 
Blvd., l ehigh Acres 

• 	 OWNER: Minnesota Power 
01 Duluth, Minn. 

• 	 INCORPORATED: 
September 1954 as Lee 
County land & Tille Co, 

• 	 EMPl.OYEES: About 120 

• 	 PROFITS: Around 
$10 mmion annually 

",.
C EO William l. 
Livingston named 
"Developer 
Executive 01 the 
Yea r" by lee 
BuildIng Industry 
Association. 

",. 
1987 
Se<:yrity 
Savings 
becomes 
insolvent; 
federal 
government 
plJts Lehigh 
Corp. up 
for sale in 
1989. 





DOCKET l's/)L/1's-- V\l5 
EXHIBIT NO•.--:...9___ 

~~~;;~;~FO~~~ECA~E NO. 9~.. DLI~7 
) 

AFFIDAVIT 

GLORIA WISHART, having been duly sworn, states as follows: 

1. I am an Office Services Clerk in the Office Services Department of Southern 
States Utilities, Inc. ("SSU"), whose central office is located in Apopka, Florida. 

2. As part of my duties, I am responsible for administering mailings to SSU 
customers, such as notices required by Florida Public Service Commission Rules and Orders. 

3. On August 28 and 29, 1995, in my presence and under my supervision, SSU 
personnel mailed to SSU customers in Orange and Osceola Counties a copy of the document 
identified as "Notice To Customers of Service Hearing" attached hereto and marked "Exhibit A." 

4. The names and addresses of the aforesaid customers were previously obtained by 
SSU from SSU Information Services Customer Address Files. A copy of the list of customer 
names and addresses is attached hereto and marked "Exhibit B." , 

5. On August 28 and August 29, 1995, SSU personnel and I machine postmarked the 
envelopes containing copies of the aforementioned document(s) and hand delivered the envelopes 
to a representative of the United States Postal Service for delivery. 

6. Attached hereto and marked "Exhibit C" is a copy of the relevant pages of SSU's 
Office Services' Postage meter logbook. The logbook is used to record mailings from SSU's 
Office Services Department Exhibit C contains information pertinent to the aforementioned 
mailing, to wit: on August 28, 1995, SSU mailed 975 pieces of mail fitting the description of the 
"SSU Billing With Kissimmee Hearing Letter," on August 29, 1995, SSU mailed 4270 pieces of 
mail fitting the description of "Kissimmee Hearing Letters With Labels," and on August 29, 1995, 
SSU mailed 528 pieces of mail fitting the description of "Kissimmee Hearing - Tropical Park 
Letter." I personally made these entries into the logbook, and the recordations therein coincides 
with my personal observation. 

/d!~..- «~<-.L~ /-<Vf-L 
GLORIA WISHART 

The foregoing instrument was acknowledged before me this J3±bday of September, 
1995, by GLORIA WISHART, who is personally known to me and who did take an oath. 

OFFICIAL N TARY S AL Donna L. Henry .DONNA L HENRY 
NOTARY PUBUC STATE OF FLORIDA Notary Public, Stat~,~COW-

COMMISSION NO. CC212595 

'.IY COMMISSION EXP. ULY 6,1996 
 MyCommissionE~'j!K EXHl8rrMO' L 

COMPAN~I ~~ V'-: 


~l~·H~Z~.~~.~l/~·~~/~~-.~*_;--··i~.~~J~:-~ 




\ 
EXHIBIT 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS OF SERVICE HEARING 

Docket No. 950495-WS -- Application by Southern States Utilities, Inc. for rate increase and increase in service availability 
charges for Orange-Osceola Utilities, Inc. in Osceola County, and in Bradford, Brevard, Charlotte, Citrus. Clay, Collier, 
Duval, Hemando. Highlands, Wsborough, Lake, Lee, Marion, Martin. Nassau, Orange, Osceola, Pasco, Polk, Pumam. 
Seminole. St Johns, St. Lucie, Volusia and Washington Counties. 

DOCKET NO. 950495-WS 

DATED: August 29,1995 

Notice is hereby given that the Florida Public Service Commission wil l  conduct service hearings to discuss the above 
application for a water and wastewater rate increase and changes to service availability charges. The service hearing for 
customers in Orange and Osceola County(ies) will be held at the following time and place: 

September 19,1995 
6:OO p.m. 

City of Kissimmee Civic Center 
Ballroom 

201 E. Dakin Avenue 
Kissimmee, FL 34741 

All persons who wish to testify are urged to be present at the beginning of the service hearing as the hearing may be 
adjourned early if no customers are present. Any person requiring some accommodation at this hearing because of a 
physical impairment should call the Division of Records and Reporting at (904) 413-6770 at least five calendar days prior 
the hearing. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Florida Relay Service by using the following 
numbers: 1-800-955-8770 (VOICE) OR 1-800-955-8771 (TDD). 

PURPOSE 

The purpose of the service hearing is to allow customers and any substantially affected person an opportunity to present 
'comments and information to the Commission about the utility's quality of service, the proposed rate increase, or other 
matters related to the rate case or the utility. The utility is requesting that customers served water under conventional 
treatment methods be classified as a separate and distinct service classification from customers receiving water service from 
reverse osmosis facilities. Under the utility's proposal, the base facility and gallonage charges assessed to customers will be 
uniform within each service classification. All wastewater customers are included in one service classification and would be 
charged the same base facility and gallonage charges. The utility's application indicates that the utility has or will have 
placed nearly $100 million of additional water and wastewater plant into service since 1992 and through the period ending 
December 31,1996. The application also indicates that the majority of these plant additions were required by 
environmental laws, rules or regulations. The utility's requested service availability charges include charges for meter 
installation, main extension, service installation, plant capacity, and allowance for funds prudently invested (AFF'I). These 
charges will only be assessed to new customers who connect after Commission approval of the charges. Existing customers 
will not be assessed service availability charges. Plant capacity and main extension charges for water treatment are 
classified by conventional and reverse osmosis treatment methods. 'The utility proposes plant capacity and main extension 
charges which are uniform within each water service classification. The utility proposes only one service classification for 
wastewater service, and the plant capacity and main extension charges proposed for wastewater are uniform. 

FUTURE WATER FOR FLORIDAS 

@ 



FOR BOOK #a29 ON BILL DATE 8/28/95 

QUERY NAME . . . . .  BK-BILLD 
LIBRARY NAME . . . .  DONALIB 
FILE LIBRARY MEMBER 
SCUSTM QS36F CUSTM 

FORMAT 
CUSTR 

DATE . . . . . . . .  os/ia/95 
TIME . . . . . . . .  08:46r00 

BOOK L BILLD CUST NME L ADDR 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

I NC 

T. 

SE 
DAETWYLER SHORES ASSOC 
DJERF, DAVID 
DOiiGLAS, JACK H 
DURRETT, WILLIAM 
E-Z RENT A CAR 
EVERSTEN, JOHN A 
PEHRING, PAULINE R 
FLORIDA POWER CORP 
FORET, ELTON 
FOWLER, THOMAS J 
PUNICELLO, ANTHONY 
GANLEY, JOHN 
GARRISON, ROBERT 
GORECZY, GYULA 
GREER, BIRNIE 
HAAN, WILLIAM 
HAIRSTON, H H 
HALL, ROBERT D 
HARRELL, ROBERT 
HERTLEIN, KAREN 
HINES, J R 
HOHNER, MARIE 
HOYT, PAUL 
HUGHES, JOHN 
HUTCHISON, MICHAEL J 
INTERAMERICAN CAR RENTAL 
IRYINE, LT COL WILLIAM 
JACKSON, HENRY E 
JACOBS, DALLAS L 
JADER, HELEN 
JAEGER, RUSSELL 
JENKINS, LT COL HERMAN 
JOHNSON, DANNY L 
JOHNSTON, JOE 
JUSTICE, STEPHANIE A 
KIMBLE, JOHN C 
KIRSTE, DOROTHY 
KLEIN, CHARLES 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

2807 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
3300  FLOWERTREE RD 
2495 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
2914 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
3004  FLOWERTREE 
2516 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
2 8 2 1  FLOWERTREE RD 
3007  PLOWERTREE RD 
C/O DENISE RICH 
3100  PLOWERTREE RD 
2817  PLOWERTREE RD 
3000 TRENTWOOD BLW 
3 1 0 1  MC COY ROAD 
C/O BOBBY LANCE 
2900  TRENTWOOD BLVD 
3 2 0 1  TRENTWOOD BLVD 
3300 TRENTWOOD B L M  
P 0 BOX 616040  
3204 FLOWERTREE RD 
2498 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
PO BOX 1 4 0 4 2  
3114  TRENTWOOD BLVD 
2483 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
2813 PLOWERTREE RD 
2492  TRENTWOOD BLVD 
3 0 0 1  PLOWERTREE RD 
3 2 1 1  PLOWERTREE RD 
3106  TRENTWOOD BLVD 
2499 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
2912  PLOWERTREE RD 
2 9 0 1  PLOWERTREE RD 
2800 TRENTWWD BLVD 
3316 FLOWERTREE RD 

JAMES K MENZE 
3307  TRENTWOOD B L M  
2E15 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
3104  PLOWERTREE RD 
A W N  ACCOUNT PAYABLE 
3110  PLOWERTREE RD 
3 0 0 1  TRENTWOOD BLVD 
3214  PLOWERTREE RD 
2810  PLOWERTREE ROAD 
3008  FLOWERTREE ROAD 
2622  TRENTWOOD BLVD 
28318 OPENFIELD LOOP 
2519 TRENTWOOD B L W  
3304 FLOWERTREE RD 
3107  FLOWERTREE RD 
3207  PLOWERTREE RD 
3213  FLOWERTREE RD 

a 6 2 1  TRENTWOOD BLVD 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
BELLE ISLE FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ST PETERSBURG FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PI. 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
MIAMI PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
WESLEY CHAPEL FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

328124838  
328124818  
328124833  
328124839 
328124814  
328124834  
3 2 8 1 2 4 8 1 1  
328124815  
328033808  
32812  
3 2 8 1 2 4 8 1 1  
328124842  
328124857  
328124819  
328124839  
328124846  
328124847  
328616040  
328124817  
328124832  
337334042  
328124843  
328124833  
3 2 8 1 2 4 8 1 1  
328124832  
328124815  
328124860  
328124843  

328124812  
328124813  
328124838  
32812  
328124837  
328124834  
328124848  
328124838  
32812  
331261416  
328124859  
3 2 8 1 2 4 8 4 1  
328124817  
328124810  
32812  
328124836  
33543  
328124835  
32812  
328124816  
328124860  
328124860  

328124833  



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

2823 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
a915 TRENTWOOD ELM 
C/O HARVEY H HARPER 
3401 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
3333 PLOWERTREE RD 
3306 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
3013 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
3101 PLOWERTREE RD 
3301 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
3313 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
2809 PLOWERTREE RD 

2814 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
3308 PLOWERTREE RD 
2430 SAND LAKE ROAD 
PO BOX 593038 
2513 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
2494 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
2615 TRENTWOOD BLV 
2500 TRENTWOOD E L M  

a906 TRENTWOOD BLVD 

2501 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
2818 PLOWERTREE RD 
3200 FLOWERTREE RD 
3114 PLOWERTREE RD 
2627 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
2488 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
2921 TREN'IWOOD BLVD 
3400 PLOWERTREE BLVD 
2909 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
3314 TRENlWOOD BLVD 
2915 PLOWERTREE RD 
2188 CANTON HWY 
3000 PLOWERTREE RD 
3101 TRENTWOOD B L W  
3014 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
3113 TRENTWOOD BLVD 
211 WHITE OAK DR 

I11 

3RE DR 

INC 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 
ORLANDO 

PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
GUMMING GA 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
LAKE HAVASU CITY A2 

Z I P  
CODE 
PLUS 4 

328124835 
328124812 
328124843 
328124834 
328124835 
328124810 
328124817 

32812 
3a81a4832 

328124820 
328124840 
328124847 
328124813 
30130 

328124844 
328124842 
328124844 
86403 

3a~ia4859 

328ia4~140 

32812 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

3206 TRENTWOOD ELVD ORLANDO FL SWEENY, WILLIAM M 
TAYLOR, JAYNE E 2496 TRENTWOOD ELVD ORLANDO FL 

2806 TRENTWOOD ELVD ORLANDO FL TEMPLIN, FRED G 
THE CIRCLE K STORES INC CIRCLE K CORP#7264FL2504W PHOENIX A2 

3307 PLOWERTREE RD ORLANDO FL THOMAS, ANDREW W 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 

WELLS, J DOUGLAS 3107 TRENTWOOD BLVD ORLANDO FL 
WHITE, RAYMOND 3200 TRENTWOOD BLVD ORLANDO FL 
WICKIZER PASSMORE, INEZ 2814 FLOWERTREE RD ORLANDO PL 
WILSON, MARGARET J 2822 FLOWERTREE RD ORLANDO FL 

3201 PLOWERTREE RD ORLANDO FL WOOD, ALICIA 
WORTHINGTON, JOHN 2490 TRENTWOOD BLVD ORLANDO FL 

3407 TRENTWOOD BLVD ORLANDO FL ZABLE, JEROME E 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  * * *  

. . . - . -. . . . . . .- 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

328124845 
328124832 
328124838 
850722087 
328124819 
328124834 
328124820 
328124817 
328124818 
328124820 
328124813 
328124816 
328124842 
328124815 
328124819 
328124844 
328124845 
328124810 
328124810 
32812 
328124832 
328124850 



FOR BOOK #392 ON BILL DATE 8/28/95 

QUERY NAME . . . . .  BK-BILLD 
LIBRARY NAME . . . .  DONALIB 
FILE LIBRARY MEMBER 
SCUSTM QS36P CUSTM 

DATE . . . . . . . .  09/12/95 
TIME . . . . . . . .  0 8 : 5 4 : 5 6  

BOOK h BILLD CUST NME 

FORMAT 
CUSTR 

h ADDR 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 

WINDERMBRE PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
HIGHLAND NC 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
KISSIMMEE PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
LAKE BUENAVISTA PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

328351901 

34741 
328616513 
328351901 
328351920 
328302271 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

~. ~ 

HOM-NELSON 
HONE, GERALD R 
HOSKINS, GEORGE 
KEEPE, EDNA 
LAMPP, DAVID 
LANGHAM, LEAH 
LAWRENCE, JAMES 
LEMONS, W P 
LINDSEY, LINDA 
LOWE, WALTER W 
MAHARAJ, VICKI 
MARTIN, YVONNE 
MCCAPPERTY, JACKIE 
MEADORS, DON 
MEREGILLANO, LARRY 
MESNER CHARLES 
MILLIKEN, KEVIN 
MIXON, ROBERT L 
MONTALVO, MADELINE 
MORGAN, MELVIN 
NGUYEN, TKU 
NICHOLES, DANNY 
NOEL, EMMANUEL 
OBERLIES, PRANK 
OETTING, PAUL 
OTTS, SUSAN 
PARSONS J R ,  ARTHUR 
PATTERSON, L T 
PINKERTON, BILLY W 
PLWER, DAVID 
POSTEN, RYAN 
PRADO, JOANNE 
PRICE, HAZEL 
ROSE, ELLEN 
RUSHING, DENNIS J 
SANCHEZ, JOSE 
SANDBRINK, RICHARD 
SANTIAGO, BENITO 
SATTAUR, MOHAMED 
SCHUH, SHEILA 
SEATON, STEVE 
SHIVER, DAVID 
SIMONDS, ROY 
SIMS, DAVID 
SINGH, NALINEE M 
SINGH, SOOGRIM 

242 CRABTREE AVE 
225 ENKA AVE 
521 LUCILLE WAY 
305 S CANDLER AVE 
414 S CANDLER AVE 
229 S CANDLER AVE 
221 S ENKA AVE 
340 S CANDLER AVE 
418 CANDLER AVE 
307 S ENKA AVB 
307 LUCILLE WAY 
215 LUCILLE WAY 
209 CRABTREE AVE 
6611 WESTMONT DR 
525 S HIAWASSEE RD 
313 CRABTREE AVE 
410 S ENKA WAY 
319 LUCILLE WAY 
406 CANDLER AVE 
342 LUCILLE WAY 
426 LUCILIAE WAY 
6557 WESTMONT DR 
350 LUCILLE WAY 
310 ENKA AVE 
314 ENKA AVB 
418 LUCILLE WAY 
7314 SEAMAN'S BLUFF 
6643 WESTMONT DR 
426 CANDLER AVE 
404 CRABTREE AVENUE 
215 S CANDLER AVENUE 
517 S CANDLER AVE 
6636 WESTMONT DRIVE 
412 CRABTREE AVE 
6569 WESTMONT OR 
.222 CRABTREE AVE 
216 CRABTREE AVE 
508 S CANDLER AVE 
504 S CANDLER AVE 
322 S BNKA WAY 
411 LUCILLE WAY 
427 LUCILLE WAY 
407 LUCILLE WAY 
520 LUCILLE WAY 
214 S CANDLER AVE 

O R G N 6 0  PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

328351904 
32835 
328351919 
32835 
34786 
328351920 
32835 
328351919 
328351909 
328351903 
32835 
328351903 
328351919 
328351904 
32835 
328351919 
328351901 
32835 
328351911 
328351935 
32835 
328351911 
328351924 
328351901 
328351906 
328351928 
328351932 
328351975 
328351928 
32825 
328351920 
328351932 
32835 
328351935 
328351906 
328351914 
328351903 
328351905 
32835 
328351914 
32835 
328351912 
328351912 
328351906 
328351906 
328351920 
328351931 
328351931 
328351931 
32835 
328351904 



SMAN, DEBORAH A 
SMITH, ARTHUR 
SOUZA, MONICA CRISTINA 
STEIN, BEVERLY 
SUTHERLAND, KERRIE 
TAYLOR, ART L 
TAYLOR, MARY 
TAYLOR, WHITNEY 
THOMPSON, JOHN S 
THOMPSON, ROBERT 
TIPPANFPRAZEE, JOY 
TINCHER, GREG 
TINDLE, ROBERT 
TINJACA, HERBERT 
TWTLE J R ,  WALTER FRED 
TRUCCI, PRANK 
TURNER, ALAN 
TIJRRISI, M A 
VEROST, ROBERT 
VINSON, HARRY 
WALKER, NANCY 
WALTHER, GARY 
WARREN, VEAREN 
WEIDLER, WILLIAM 
WELIMAN, SUSAN A 
WELLS, A M 
WESSON, WENDY 
WILHOIT, CHRIS 
WILL, BRENT 
WILSON, STEVE 
YEN, CATHY 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

P.O. BOX 690266 

P 0 BOX 616874 
214 LUCILLE WAY 
430 CRAETREE AVE 
6631 WESTMONT DR 
213 S HIAWASSEE RD 
319 ENKA AVE 
425 S HIAWASSEE RD 
519 S HIAWASSEE RD 
358 S CANDLER AVE 
455 S HIAWASSEE RD 
329 LUCILLE WAY 
P 0 BOX 618351 
6537 WESTMONT DR 
211 S CANDLER AVE 
415 S CANDLER AVE 
416 CRABTREE AVE 
6659 WESTMONT DRIVE 
313 S CANDLER AVE 
212 ENKA AVE 
234 CRABTREE AVE 
523 CRABTREE AVE 
363 S CANDLER AVE 
409 LUCILLE WAY 
6627 WESTMONT DRIVE 
220 ENKA AVE 
341 CANOE TRAIL 
420 CRAETREE AVE 
403 CRABTREE AVE 
230 CANDLER AVE 

3a6  CRABTREE AVE 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32869 
328351912 
328616874 
328351928 
328351914 
328351935 
328351814 
328351919 
328351817 

328351904 
328351817 
328351927 
328618351 
328351933 
328351903 
328351905 
328351914 
328351935 
328351903 
328351920 
328351912 
328351913 
328351903 
328351931 
328351935 
32835 
32825 
328351914 
,328351913 
328351904 

3a8~.1819 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  * * *  



FOR BOOK W129 ON BILL DATE 8 / 2 8 / 9 5  

QUERY NAME . . . . .  BK-BILLD 
LIBRARY NAME . . . .  DONALIB 
FILE LIBRARY MEMBER FORMAT 
scusm QS36F CUSTM CUSTR 

DATE . . . . . . . .  0 9 / 1 2 / 9 5  
TIME . . . . . . . .  08:51:41 

BOOK 5 BILLD CUST NMF h ADDR 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

BACHMAN, JOHN 
BALL, EMERY R 
BELL, PRANK 
BRINSON, EVA M 
BROOKS, LORI A 
BRUNING, RICHARD 
CANTLEY, MARK W 
CARNAHAN, C E 
CARR, HOWARD R 
CARY, VINUS E 
CECCHINI, A J 
CHAMBLIN, DONALD 
COLEMAN, WARREN 
DOBBINS, LAWRENCE 
DWYER, JOHN 
EMORY, LOUIS 
ERWIN, JAMES 
P I S ,  DANIEL 
PITZGERALD, CHARLES M 
FLETCHER, T N 
FLICK, MAURA 
GAMBRELL, J TED 
GOLDING, RALPH 
GONZALEZ, RCQUE P 
GOODMAN, BILLY J 
GOULD, LAURA 
HANNAH, THOMAS 
HIGGINS, BRUCE A 
HOBBS, MARY LOU 
HULETT, M D 
HUSMANN, R W 
JAMES, MVID/LINDA 
JEPPREYS, CLAUDE C 
KATYNSKI, KEN 
KENNEY, ROBERT A 
KYZAR, BERTRAN 
KYZER, BERTRAN 
LANGLOTZ, ROBERT C 
LASSITER, CHARLES 
LEATH, ROBERT B 
LLOYD, SCOTT 
LOVE, RICHARD E 
MADER , JOHN P 
MAISEL, ZENOBIA 
MARSHALL, RALPH A 
MARTIN, JOSEPH L 
MARTIN, MARGARITA 
MCKEE, DARREN 
MCNASH, RICKEY D 
MCNUTT, T H 
MEISTER, EDWARD J 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

3026 INDIAN DRIVE 
3013 INDIAN DR 
3123 INDIAN DR 
3109 INDIAN DR 
6928 BARBY LN 
3129 INDIAN DR 
7023 WILLOUGHBY LANE 
6908 METWYLER DR 
7030 METWYLER DR 
6827 SEMINOLE DR 
7029 SEMINOLE DR 
6914 DAETWYLER DR 
6908 WILLOUGHBY LN 

5335 HANSEL AVE 
3104 INDIAN DR 
3007 NELA AVE 
3621 PREDRICA DR 
3115 INDIAN DR 
7035 WILLOUGHBY LN 
6903 BARBY LN 
6805 BARBY LANE 
7009 BARBY LN 
6817 BARBY LN 
7020 BARBY LN 
3122 INDIAN DR 
6811 BARBY LN 
33 M A I N  STREET 
7008 WILLOUGHBY LANE 
6933 WILLOUGHBY LN 
604 CHEROKEE DR 
6904 BARBY LN 
3016 INDIAN DR 
3118 INDIAN DR 
6909 BARBY LN 
6821 SEMINOLE DR 
6821 SEMINOLE DR 
3116 INDIAN DR 
7012 BARBY LN 
7021 BARBY LN 
7026 BARBY LN 
7015 BARBY LN 
7009 WILLOUGHBY LN 
6809 SEMINOLE DR 
7013 SEMINOLE DR 

6809 WILLOUGHBY LN 
3315 WARREN PARK ROAD 
3106 INDIAN DR 
PO BOX 593144 
6909 SEMINOLE DR 

6926 WILLOUGHBY LN 

3212 INDIAN DR 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO P L  
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
WINDERMERE PL 
BELLE I S L E  PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
BELLE I S L E  PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 

Z I P  
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32812 

3a8123702 

328123701 
32812 

32812 
32812 
328123735 
328123730 
328123723 
328123706 
328123710 
328123720 
328123732 
328123732 
328093426 

328096178 
32812 
328123702 
328123735 
328123717 
328123716 
328123719 
328123716 
328123736 
32812 
328123716 
34786 
328123734 
328123733 
328013929 
328123718 

328123703 
328123717 
32812 
32817 
328123703 

328123719 
328123736 

328123735 
328123706 
328123710 
328123705 
328123731 
328123728 
32812 
328593144 
328123709 

328ia3703 

~a8123737 

~28ia3736 

3asi23719 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MEUWISSEN, CHRISTIE C 
MILLETT, J I L L  
MYERS, GEORGE E 
NIELSEN, JOHN 
NIXON, BRENDA 
O'GRADY, MIKE 
OAF, HOWARD J 
OLIVER, H R 
OSTNER, CHARLES 
PAYNE, JULIA M 
PAYNE, JULIA M 
PENROD, C W 
POVELITE, IRVING 
RIALS, DALE 
ROEHM. EARL 
SALLEY, VICTOR 
SCARBROUGHO, PAUL 
SCOTT, DENISE 
SEWELL, J I M  
SHERIDAN, HERBERT W 
STEVENSON, ANNE MARIE 
STRAIN. WILLIAM H 

;TTA 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

3415 PLAGAN AVE 
7003 BARBY LANE 
7024 DAETWYLER DR 
6925 WILLOUGHBY LN 
3222 LANDTREE CIR 
6800 WILLOUGHBY LANE 
7006 BARBY LN 
6927 BARBY LN 
6815 SEMINOLE DR 
6910 BARBY LANE 
6910 BARBY LN 
7007 SEMINOLE DR 
7019 SEMINOLE DR 
7020 WILLOUGHBY LN 
7014 WILLOUGHBY LN 
7027 BARBY LN 
6902 DAETIYYLER DRIVE 
7032 BARBY LANE 
7026 WILLOUGHBY LANE 
6915 BARBY LN 
6922 BARBY LANE 
6801 WILLOUGHBY LN 
6900 BARBY LN 

6916 WILLOUGHBY LN 
3411 WARREN PARK RD 
6940 WILLOUGHBY LN 
7032 WILLOUGHBY LN 
6833 SEMINOLE DR 
3019 INDIAN DR 
6910 WILLOUGHBY LN 
6915 SEMINOLE DR 
7025 SEMINOLE DR 

a 0 4  INDIAN DR 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO FL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 
ORLANDO PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32806 
328123719 
328123723 
328123733 
32812 
328123730 
328123736 
328123717 
328123706 
328123718 
328123718 
328123710 
328123710 
328123734 
328123734 
328123719 
328123720 
328123736 
328123734 
328123717 
32812 
328123731 
328123718 
328123705 
328123732 
328123729 
328123732 
328123734 
32812 
328123701 
328123732 
328123709 
328123710 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  * * *  
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SHIRLEY RAINEI EDWARD F I T ?  
5 SUMHI1 RVE C/O GREGGORY f ' I 7 T  .. .~.. .. ~ .~ ~~ 

44 AMHERST I,F: 

D, i i N l 5  <.C,Ll!.<7rItiN 
6 SASSDUN CLOSE 
L I>RI<r IELD AYLESFORD 
KLNT ME20 LUZ EIJGLAND 



, 

-
e

-
 

, .. 
..' 

1
'

 



PIJLTE HOME C O W  
I 4 3 0  'TWIN RJVER $LVI?-~ 

Ciiiiiiiuin F L  CHULUOlA FL. 
P I T  C 106 

ANGEL.4 PITTMAN ROHERT WL.EDSOE 
PO SOX 1594 . ~~ ~ . ~~~ ~ 108 W -CRYSTAL-DH 

32766 
~~ ~ ~ . . . ~  

GOLDENROD FL SANFORD FL 
F'LT t 32773 10s- ~.~ ~ ~ _ _  

327665085 

3 7 7 7 3 4 7 0 8  

AHREF' SLIUlHEAST I N C  BRADFORD COVE COMll ASSN I N C  
C.'O SCNlRY HNGMT-MURPHY C,'U SENTRY MANAGMENT 
2180 W li RD 434 S1E 5(iO0-- ~- ~~ ~ 2'lW W SI< 4.:.4 STE 5400- 
LUNGWOOL) rt. LUIIGWUOD FL. 
F'LT 0 32779 Y779 106 ~ - ~~~~ . 

BFiADFORD COVE HASTER ASSOC BRADFORD COVE MASlER ASSOC 
C/O SENlRY MANOGEMEN1 C/O SENTRY tlANAGEUENT 
2180 W SR 434 STE 5 0 0 0 ~ ~  ' . ?,E0 ' W - s r t  .,.. :. !ilE-j(,i)O 
LONGWOOD FL LoNGwoun rL 

72779 _ _ ~ -  __  - 
PLT C 106 32779 

I FLORIDA POWER 
21101 W SR 426 ~- ~ ~ ~_ 

F'LILTE HOMES CORP 

lj39 TWIN RIVERS ~~ ~~ WLVD ~ . 

CHUCUOTO FL 
327665085 

DENNIS WENNER 
PO HOX 741142 

BRADFORD COVE COMM ASSOC 
C/O SENTRY MANAGMENT 
2lSO W $;R 4 3 4  STE 5000-~ -  ~ ~~~ - ~' 

LiJNGWDOI) FL 
3277') 

LONGWOOD FL 
327751 . .__- 



C I T Y  OF WINTER PARK 
C'O~1)ELSIA STONE 
401 PARK AVE SOUTH 

I C I T Y  OF WINTER PARK C I T Y  OF WINTER PARK 
C/Ll DELSIA W O N €  C/O DELSIA STONE 
40l PARK nvi:. 1.111Il t l  4(iS I'ARK AWE DOLlTH . .  

~ ~~ 
~~ ~~ 

CENlhf iL FLORI IM T1lL.E 
1971 LEE RD ~ 

WINTER imti FI 

. . .  

rn 
X 
I 
m 
- 
=I 





CINDY DORMANDY JENNY R GMLRAN A RANGEL ,;I I 

':! _ _ ~ -  3004 PATEL DR 3002 PATEL ~h:.. 30-78 FATEL ~ ~ Ab'€ 

MICHAEL HASONER CHRIS R E i G l  
~~~ 3034 ~~ PATEL DRIVE 3033 P ~ l L L ~ ) ! , ;  

WiNTER PARK F L  WINTER f'hRl( i~l- 
F'LT C 106- 327928714 327928114 

,. ~ 

MARGARET HORTA JUDITH MULNhR 
3114 PATEL DR 3146 PATEL I )RIVE 

.I 
! 

WINTER PARK FL WINTER F'ARK r L  
3?79.1875 7 

~ .. .. .. . . PLT ii 106 327920714 

K I M  BOLTON CHRISTOPHER ALDS:N 
31~62-PF)IEL -AVc 3152 PCITI..I. PFj 

WINTER PARK F L  WINTER l:h'>Kk, I I.. 
327?&%'717 __  . - ~ _ ~ ~ . - _ . ~ ? L T . f _ _ l P L .  32792E17 I 7  

HUNTER'S RIDGE ASSOC HUNTER'S RIl>C<C ASLiN l..Tll 

HIINTER'S RIDGE ASSN 

P h h HLINlER!~ FIDf. 
WINllTR VFmtiK F L  

~~ 3733 N-GOLDENROD RD .. 

! ' .  ~ WINTER I'CIRK FL 
327928714 I:,! -.__ ~- 

WINTER F'K FL 
3I!7928717 

~~~~~ 

OLGA RAMIREZ 
3136 FATEL DR 

~ 

W1,NlER WRK FL. 
327928717 . ... ~ ~ ~ ___ 

HLINTCR'S RIDGE RSSN 

WINlER PARK FI. 
'C-..I10', 



DONNA MRCKENZIE F A T R I C I A  tiEIERLTNI. F I R S T  ORLANDO DEVELDPbENT 
~~~~ _ ~~~ POR ~~~ 94S296, ~ 

FO BOX 951805 ZOI_S-OORANGE AVE 
SUITE 890 

MAITLAND F L  LbI!E HAW .I. Oh'!..ANDO FL 
3340% 

~~~ ~. . ~ 

~ F ' l . . T i  ~~~~~~ .~ 106%. 327Y48296 ~~ ~ .. . _~ 31795+-805 .. 

wi. !lr.ilx.AN 



CHARLES 1 r r 1 J - n  
3825 DON- Y N N l  

. .. .. 
.- 

_1 .1..1147 



RCIHEi?T I<NEZOVICK 
3 r r X  DnVENTRY c l ~  
ORLANDO FL 

31iCJi.7 

?: 
9 
0 

k 0 
71 



W T R I C I A  A L T I F  
41 24 OUODALUFC COURT 

RALFH V I T E L L I  L O L I l A  CALALANG ROY D MTCIEWS , I j  I 

,>1 :~. ,  ~. . . 
9555 TRULOCK CT _-______ 8025 ASHTON CT 2808 DELCREST DR 

~ ~ 



.... 

.. 

JOHN VANSTKOM TkACY MARK 
4524 WYNDCLIFF CIRCLE 88;!7 DUNljEE LWY 

~ ~~~~~ ~ ~ - .  .. 

- ..., ~ , ,  .. .>_,...,I 
~~ 

- '-cl '-" I ,  

ORLhr.lI!CI FL. ni:i ~i ..,. ,-, .. . , 5  '7 
.~_I_ 

P L l  106 32817 



SUITE 710 
ORLANDO F L  0RLANI)CJ I I OF.LfiNDO FL 

32017 ~ P L 7 L 3 _ O d  32817 . __ 

C~t:I.CNDD Fl 

LIF:~ iwnrj 1.1.. O K h N D O  FL 
?.ws ": 

ORLANDO FL. 
PLl c 10s 32817 

~ 



I 



' i  

W l L L l R h  COX 
4:,!>5 WTNDCLIFI L I R C L E  

b " : :  
0 3  

0 n 

ORLANDO FL. OR1 A W O  I L ORLliNDO FL J 
32817 ... . 

~. . . . PI..T t 306 3?017 . .li: i i' -. 



ORLANDO FL ORLANDO I I.. ORl.hND0 FL ,;' 3 
3201.7 32817 i t !  PLT - .?..-1.06 32817 .~ -~ . . _ __ 

JORGE SCITO JOI-IN h HIY:~LIINE 
8944 ~. LAKE I R M A  .- POINT 3838 vALENcin-l.TIp\LE_ LN~. 

RAY JAHLONSK I', 
4017 WOODSONG 

O R I . N ~ ~ O  FL ~~I . .ANI~~I  I L ORI.AND0 F L  
32817 

~ F'L.1 C 106s 320s 7 7 . - 

BRIAN n HART Tarti A C O S ~ A  RUEY-HUNG CHEN I,; -2 
9961 KENDALL DR 3013 REN_T+ILHD CT 2550 LOGANDALE DR 

ORLANDO FL. OkLP,NDrJ 1.1. IIFl..&NDU FL 
32lil 7 3281.7 .. F ' L E . 1 9 6  328 17 ~~~~ . - 

CI IhtlDRAKRNT HOHANLAI. 
I C 4 0 7  V I A  DEL SLIL 



ElLEEN N KELLY 
-~',36_NOORCROFT CT 

OWANDO FL oRLAmo r-L. ORLANDO FL 
~ 3 2 8 1 7  ~ .~ ~~ PL.1 1 ..io+- 32817 ~ 3E1?-. . 

DOUGLAS BOYD MARIA KODRIGLIEZ BECKY SINGER 
8543 BUCKLEY CT 2924 NOORCHOFT CT Si04 BUCKSAU DR . ~~~ - -p 



OSVALDO VAZDUEZ CtIAD WOODWARD 
10043 -CHEkUY OA&~CAFCLE ~ 2902 .- SMLl ___ HLVD - 

, 

JOAN(< HONAGHAN 
2003 EXBHIr%E ST 



MICHAEL COX 
1 G 4 0 0  HLlNltRG TRL CT 

S C O l l  J TYRRELL CEORCE K X C I  
, 10508 CHERRY OAK C I R  9420 TORItlNGTClN AVE 

J 

G) 
W 

cu 
\ 

0 n 

\ 
F 
L. 

3 



L l S A  LEE ARL CNrI J l ~ l c l ?  
401.9~ WI_TTWO_D CT 460R MUNlARC) .. ~ ...... CT ~ .... 

V 1 C1 OR1 A N'JGtNT D1LTC:N H.! vC-!.'l,! 
3.350 CALCU17n V"36 PFDDLERS WA: ... .. 

... ..... F:l ' i  

3 ' O I i  

Olt1LOlJI)U F L  or(: n!. ',VI I 
3 X S  7 -~ ~~~ ................... . . . . . . .  . .  PLT C 106 32817 

ORLANDO Fl. 
321317 ...... ........ 

. . . . .  
< -  i_ . . . .  '...: c..'i;s:.F~:i.;--. :_ 
;..: .... ~ , . - ~ . ~ ~ - ~ ~ ~ ~ . ' . = . - - -  
- . -  ........ 

. ~ . - : ~ .  . - 
..... . .  . . .  -. . . . . .  . . .  

.~ 



r
-

 
.

.
 

- 
c I 



ERIC J MILLAN ERMA SANTANh 
2832 TECH DRIVE 8321 ALVERON AVE _ _  .. - .- ... - 

. .  

OF!. kI41)Cl I 'L 
J28: 7 

~ 

3&'!ili 7 

'0 
9 
0 

F L N N I E  1 IWDLER 
4010  LK HJhAGE ALVD 

0 
ll 

ORLANDO FL LINL ANliCl I L. 
PLT 5 106 32817 7:+:1 '7 



or:LAt4~0 FL ORLANDO t:L 
PLT 106 32827 328 17 . ~~ 

4 

RTCHRRD LICHON 
4741  SUNTHEE i :LVIl 

~~ ~ 

UPLCNDO T L  
311-11 '7 

0 n i 



ORLANDO F L  
K T  t 106 

0Rl.ANiJU. f 1 
378 17 32817 

:iI'Il17 

I THOUAS MARSH 
9l&9 LINGWOOD TU. 

~ 

, 



ORLANDO T L  ORI..ANDO I'L ORLANDO FL 
32817 ~ 32.81 ~ '7 ~ 325-1 7 - .. ~ F'L.1-1 106 ___ 

4214 OAKHEHltY DR 2657 DLSKESL..D~IVE _. . ~ 

GERALD T PHILLIF 'S LLIIIS WRNANDEZ DAVID LAN& 
2209 STONINGTON AVE 

~ 
~ 

M lNH W G  L E  
10847 CHERRY OAI< C I R  -~ 



SliAkON 1 hilohi 
0733 ASHlON CI 

2 l 

0 
m 
I 



ORLANDO f L  ORLC>fJl)CI i 1. 
VLT e ~  io+....^-_^- _ . 

8112 SUCKSW-DP . ~ 

TILT + 106 z2ni7 

32817 

DANNY WARHEHSG JOEL ELMIIRE: 
10715 CHLRHY OAK CIRCLE 

ORLANDO FL ORLAN1)O FI. 
?.?El17 . ~ .~ 

3:!l:ls 7 

I l i lr iECN C:Ol ... AP&<lGH 
1!!6S! SI!N V1Ll.A RLVI) 

I:', 1 i-, ... ic I* 
9153 HAN 

. ~. 
(.:I 

LrIhI RFRNIII 
VWZ DAhILN OVL 

OHL..bNDO FL 
3 x 1  -; 
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1.CIRI MARHILLIA 
10652 WYNDCLIFr DRIVE - . -~ . ~ 

RICHARD VON HACK-TRESTINAkY 
35'0- WHITTINGl l lN  DR 

~ ~~ ~ . 













LAWRENCE DILWORTH 
_ 0452 SINGAFORE CT---- ~. 

MITCHELL. CHh1L.IN 
8 4 4 0  SINGAF''5F ~ C T  - .. ~~ 

OliLANDO FL ORLANDO FL 
3'?017152'5 . ~~ ~ 3?05715?5_, V1.T + . 106 -_ 

ORLANDO FL 0RL.ANDO FL. 
328 171.5?6 .~ ~~ PLT t i06 ____ ~~ 320171526 __ 

KENNLTH C IIWEdS 
3 7 1 4  VFLAVRL RVE 

TJFN W Ct i l l  
8137 WOOD5WI~i~'lt i  D l i I V F  . 

WfNDI BATRD .. .I 
8 4 1 6  SINGAPORE CT .. .. 

RIILiERl L. WAYE 
3706 TCU BLVD . ~. ~ 

3281 7 1 5 3  . . 
'3  

I 1 



JATIN H NISTRY 
3728 PICKUICK DH 

DAVID DRIIHCII.! 
3716 PICCW1I.K DR 

VINCE w6LLacum 
3706 PICKWICK DR 

~ . -- - - 

. .. 





ANNA HENit lmIE.2 
8265 HARI~FL! A VTEY c'r . ~~ 

CIril.f+NDO FL  
P L . T ~ t  i O b  ~ 

ORI..ANI)O /.I.. 
328171560 ___ 

I I 





BEN A n e w L L A  FEDRO F'EREZ EUWIN W PETERSON 
3820 WTNGEcOW r T  3816 WINGHOW CT . .3835 ~WINCbUW callfir .. .. .~ . ~~ ~ .... 

o n L A i m  FL ORL.ANU0 ll. 
FL.T I i06 3 2 8 i 7 i 5 7 5 .  

OFiLPNDO FL 
3?B171571.,  ~ 

MICHAEL LICMONT 
3053 WINDWAY i'OURT 

ESTHEF. RUDEL 
7730 BFLIOKWAY ST 

MhURlCE HARLEY 
7'?11? IlRLlClKWAY 5 T  . .  . 

WREKT PILUINGTON 
7706 HhOLIKWAY STriEET 

RAY EA7.21 
7-74;! EI\ilOI~WAY s1 I iEXT 

~~ 

LOAN K NGLIYEN 
771 R RkOtIKW4Y SThECl 

I 
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SCOTT LEWIS 
8066 wni mrtF CT-... 

ELSA 6 DANTES 
~ . .  8075 W~$LDORF~ C O U I T  

CHRIS PISAF\SKI 
3848 N FCONLOCI(C1ATCHEE TK 

ORLANDO FL. Ofrl.AN!)O Fl 
F'I.1 t IO,,, ??817li,:'n 



TInOrHY G O U R ~ i C  
Be.:% F O R T S A I D  S 1  

JEFFREY C TEMFLETON S M R I C H I E  ' GLEN HARSTON 
~ ~~ ~~ 8666 FORTSAID ST 8616 FORTSATD ST 8600 PORTSAID ST ~. 

ORLANDO FL ORLC~NDO 11. OBLANDO FL 
~ p ~ ~ ~ _ ~ ~ ~ -  -~ ~- . . %T. :. 32817i625 __- 328171625 328171625 ~ _ _  

JUANITA 2 KNOTTS LRYAN ADDAST TERESA REICHEWT 
._~____~ ~ 

. ~~ 871.7 . ~ . ~ ~  FORlSAID~~SJ- ~ . ~ .  .~ 8727 F'oRlSA!L?T 8700 POIiTSAID ST 

ORLC1IdDO FL o r s t ~ t u ~  F.L. 0f:LANDO FL 
228t71627 ____ .. ~- Ell: 328171.616 3?R1.71626 

DAVID TENOR10 WILLJAN F HORN5RY THERESA DIGIOVANNI  ;,'! 
871 
,,,. 

__ . . p ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ - ~  3927 FORT SIMROR ~~~ -~ AVE 392i PRT SIHROR AVE . 3915 PORT sInrcoR AVE 

OtiLpNDO FL I:?, 2 : ?  

l i  
ORLANDO FL. ORLANDO F L  
P L T  -.Le?-- 3201716?8 -~ 328171628 3281.71.628 . -~ ._ 



CLYDE OVERSTREET CHERRYL L E I G H  ROBERT H BEARD __- ~ ~. 4 0 ? 3 ~ 8 I B K L N  4043HIBPLN- _~ 4036 R I D E  L N  

ORLANDO FL ORI..bNI)O I 1.. ORLfiNDO FL 
F'LT 106- ~~ 328171635 3?~1716% 330171636 

GE.ORGE TRAUTWEIN 
3971 ~ . .  ORCNGE LAKF DR 



7.28171642 . ~~ 

H E SMETHERAPI DENJANIN LlJ1NCO 
3985 LAKE MIRA ~~~ DR ~_ 397i LAKE MTb!~,,o-F-~-- 

JOSEPH CLiLlLEN 
3959 LAKE nrna DR]vc~ 

, 1  

, 

.:2.H1 '71 

I' I 0 n 





A11THI1NY ENI\IT.HT 
4114 LAKE M l h A  Dh 

UftL AN!)O F I. OliLANDO F L  
PL.T 106 .. 318<7j.A53 ~ 3218171653 ~ . . 

ANTHONY E THOFINlON 
R 5 6 5  SIDON SltXrr _ 





RllhEKT HETFNER 
9050 FRYLAND 

OR1 ANDU FL 
F I T  li $06 

.-  , , ... I ., , 1706 

I 1 







I 

EELILIFJZE 
13 UlINVlYO 

MU lS3W13U ~6 I*L 
SAWN 3113NNV 

YO5 Il'ld 
1.4 OaNWl?iU 

.~~.. 



i 
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.. J 
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13 i 

. .  



IN 

I 

T 
P 
0 

0 
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3:'U171853 

0 n 



ORLANDO FL ouLAtmci r~ 
F'LT~ f . . i%-~ ~~~ 

328171836 ~ ~ . .  . 32817183h -___. 

JDHNlJOANN HIHHER EDWARD R L.AZiSO 
36?7 STONEHA-VEN CT -. 3619 STONEHfyVE N. .CT- ~ 

ORLANDO F L  
t L T  C 106 

ORLANDO FL i iRi  ahim ii. ORLkNDO FL 
P L T  : IO(, ??RI 71 f'"? 7?C171R4? 37'R171P"4 





HONC HUYNH AYERS SEARCY C H I F M N  
3928 STCINEHfiVEN RD 3910 STONEHF\VT.N-RD-~,~_ 

~ 

LYLE L4PLANTE ,? ... 
3933 STONEHAVEN -~ RD ~- . .. 'L 

~~ 

THOMAS OKDFSKI 
~OI::ETONEHA~EN kn 

CII.LCIIDO F L 

. 



E A k L  HUMES 
99>lpEARLSTON ST 

T I N  DbO 
Y f n Y  PEDDI EHS W A Y  

JAN SPCNCE 
9027 FEVDLERS-W~V 

I'ATRICK FVE1.1 S S l C l i  
9578 I INr.W.ln!, TFOf! 

ORLANDO FL 
f' l  1 .? lo.? 



8 . 1  

ORLaNDO FL OR1 RNUO I L  0~ :L~~r . I I lO  FL 191 
F'L1 t 106 328171873 11?0171E!73 ~ ~~ ~~~~ ~ 320171873 I 1  

DENNIS N LAFLEUR RUSSELL l l l B l  CIi 
9598 LINGWOOD T R A I L  ~ 9608 LINC.WUOG T R A I L  ~~~~ 

JACK BURNElT 
961? LINGWOUD T R A I L  ~~. 

OkLANDO FL 
F L T  < _ - _ 1 0 6  

l.Il..l.IAN PI F'FNI, 

9+93 L..TI.IGWOOI! TRL . . . 

??!<!??I!Y ';F."';L!. 
8700 l ;YI .Vl :A Cl 
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321117231 3 



0 
I 1  



i C l m  TAN1:SOIl 
02'15 AILVEHON AVE 



FL RN EELG 
0111 CASTJN6NC.O ST 

ROUER~A RAVTKE 
01'24 ESF'ERANZA ST 

~ 

ORLANDO FL ORLANDO FL 
3 T . F -  ~ j O ( I  328 17241 7 ~ 3?81.72467 ., . 

I I 



KLltiA LAMA 
3,57* V I A  LlNCl DR 







TLlMAS KORNEGAY 
3122-TCU BLVD .- 

.. . 
32817?46,4 i., i ~1 - -. 

I i 



JoCUh C0rlhLLL 
5104 V I 0  VIIS HLVD 

ORLANDO r~ 
PI 1 106 

OkL.nNDO FL 
320172472 

~~ ~ ~ 

SAMUEL TINDELL 
- 8320 DOMINGULN-SX. 

P H I L ~ L I F  ROAUK 
8324 DOMINGUlN ST . 

SAMUFL TSIiDl-1 L .lK 
E378 DOUlNGllIN ST - 

Or<LPNDO FL 
328172473 

~ ~ ~ ... ~ 







CliRKLES E JENNINGS 
01,?4 RAYLUFI CIk 

ROSE MARIE TENPLETON 
862.7 CEORG21A~~lCCH ST 

1 
. -~ . 

Dt lWh YATES 
8615 GEORGIA TECH ST .~ ~ ~~ ~ ~ . ~- 

JhNET KAUFilAN FRED CfJNWhY 
8603 GEORGIA-TECH ST 2801,. ~ ~ L t ~ ~ l l ! < I >  

ORLANDO FL 
F'LT i o *  

D f H I l E  PACUN 
2n49 ~ n a  r w n  



RAYMON DE L A  MOTTE HOWARD FIThitFt 
331.3 S M U  1 3  ~, . . - ~~~~. 3325 snu cT 

Oil..APIDO TL. 
F C l  < 106 

OR1 ANDO I I .__, ...3i7:':.:!0 ..,., i .  ...,,..,. ~ 

ORLANDO FL 
F ' l l  : 106 ,,.. , . . .  

OtiLPNDO FL 
328172518 - - 



OL.GA 1)I)VlLA 
251& 1 EmON UT 

tiSi:E i ' I . L i ~ I . l i F i i :  
25ZV L E S i  ON C: i .. . 

fit4 VAN NGIIYEN 
9904 IKEFIH UT 





CImIL Fi tiAACK 
?526 POFT L N 

0RL.ANDO FL 0RI.ANDO C L  nwniino FL 
fL.T + 106 328172626 328172629 32ni71629 -. 

RllSSELL H KESSELMAN DANNY C F'EEDJN DANNY G PEEDIN 
2716 KINLOCH DR 2728 KIYLOCH DR 2728 KINLOCH 

OWANDO F L  ORLANDO I-L oriLfiNno FL 
328171b19 -. 32817?m9 ...~ PLT-$pp106 328172619 

ORL.AND0 FL 
~ F'LT %-_ -1-06 

OFLANI>O i'l. 

- 328172630 -_ 

IIIJLLY JOHN 
91375 LAKE D0UCL.W f L  

ANDO F L 
Pl..l i ~ ~ 106~ 

ANNA MOHAMMED 
9650 LAKE DOUcL.flS- ?!=ACE ~- ~ ~~ 



MONICA DELAIiAYE 
;!h:'2 I ) f l  CREST 1'" 

L:'!ll)A RCNNCTT 
?'h49 VEl..CRESl DR 

32R3 72644 

F E L I X  R l I I Z  
26730 lIELCREST VR 

rn 
X 
I 
m - 
7 

0 n 
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CllRT A DANLEY 
?a08 NEWROLT 

I V E L I S S E  LOPEZ 
2632 NEWDOLT I i R I V E  

URLANVU FL Oki  ArWU 1 I. 
- F'LT * I 06  32'01726.72 ~ ~ ' 3 1  72f>72 

SIJSIIN MAVLEY 
2606 NFWHULT I)K 

llr i'll) JUtlNbON 
2P1V LOGIINVALC DRIVE 





, . .. , . . .. .,. , I , .  :3-/ 

E.DSON ROXO 
27611 LOC.ANIl4L.E DK . ~ ~~ - ~ ~~ ~ 



a.. 



t i . , : ; :  l i j  
'I::,. , . d , l * '  , , 8  , I  , L1ii 

FRUL r<UOECKX 
4701 WYNDCLIFF CIRCLE 

cli.L..:~i<nn I L 
F Y I :  io:, 

ROhCRT E t iAii . :k. ' l l~i i  
.~ 436i WYNllCLl.Fr CIR 

OR1 ANIXI t I. 
??RJ .. 73'10 32817331? 

OhLA!+DO FL 
32€!17330Y 

JU9L MONTILLA 
4379 WYNDCLIff-Clli: ~ . 

oiiL.wnn FL 
. 3281.73310 

DANIEL C LANGI:: 
'111'1 WYNI)C:LIFr'l: C I k C L [  



.
 



DARRELL. BLhINE NEW RUREL.10 MEL f-kDII:Z 
10633 WINDCLIFF DH 4400 EACLF.LK!l:II' E- 

ORLMNDU 1.1. 
328S73333 

' FllYl.LIS HUDSON 
l ( r 1 3 4  WINDCLJI r DR .... 

UWRNDO FL ' 8  

___ 3?81  iJX7 _~ 

rn 
X .  
I 
m 
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-I 

-- 
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ORLANDO FL 
PL1 : lo& 



-
!

 
' 
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GCRALD Stlrl,lF 
2304 JLISTY WAY 

U W 1 D  LOGIN 
2312 JUSTY WAY 



ORLANDO FL OFLANIX I L OkLAnlliO F L  
FLT-t i W  3281 74233 328174033 ~- 3281741 39 

rJF:L.ANDO F L  OR!.htIriO I L  Or!LhNDo F L  .~ , 
-~ FL.T t 106 ~ ~ 3 E 4 1 3 9  320174139 - 3?8174i45 ,il 

FRRNK CONWAY JOCELYN ttt15F. w ? L L i a n  RLLEN 
2216 STDNINCTUN AVENUE 2207 STONIN!:'ION AVE 9438 TOfXINGTON AVE 

~ -~ ~~~ ~~ ~~ 

L:iNli4 DLINN 
9525 DAH1E.N OVE 

NORHbIJ R ACKEIHON 
9:!21 TFtEVARTliI!N RD 





ORLANDO FL ORLANDO FL ORLANDO FL q .  . * ,  32'8174715 . .... - ..!LT3_oL 3281-74713 32'85 74713 ~ 

, , :  > E L I S A  DEGRMnS LESA SERAFINE L l l I S  C0NZ.ALEZ 
~ 

2526 LOGANDALE DRIVE 2'502 LOLANDeL,LE DRIVE ~~ 2528~ LE??D?!_nlF..?r. -. . 

!.> 
,,*; .' 2 

252% LOGANDALE DK 2503 L O G ! S ! ! X _ D L -  ____ 7539 CULLOWHEE CT ,/"I 
CL.ENN BRYAN GF:EGORY L. GRIMES CRAIG P I L E  

__  

ORLANDO FL ORLANDO I I.. 
I'1-T .: .'LO& . .3-'857?7Le. ~ 32€!174716 ~ ~ 

D I N A l l  L. PRINTER 
9533 CIJLLOWHEI F T ~  

I 
0 





HL5 LON1 AI lY 
F 0 BOX 22761 

D l h N F  MARKS 
F 0 HOX 677031 __. 

Cn1tMF.N 1) FIGLIEROC) 
F' 0 l jOX 177U1Z 

RI lNNi  E RKAE: 
177 T 1.CON LN 



~~ ~~~ u! ?L:1 Eo-I--lJ.!:.:,. J.NZ.. 
A l l N  A/C' FLORIVA STE 140 
ltl75 W COMMERCIAL BLVD 

EDWIN GlMhEL 
8 4 t  sw IX,TH why 

KARL HOCKEY 

l i l l l 1 E  I 
MENPHIS TN 

~~~ 3599 -KNfGHT-XD 

:~ .-I WINDERMTRE FL 
34786 

C! Ih'I'ONV1LL.E L I I  
55'4:'?91 $ 4 
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6 i  CLOUU FL ST CLUUI) t-1 S1 Cl.OlJl) FL 
PL.T I '704 ~~~ 34771 3.4771 . 34771 

AI LAN GJOCUIiriE 
?'I40 TEACOCK CT 

%MUCL GODWIN 
2410 CRANE CT 

I.lili.li'i CLULIII li 

0 
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,<I :;s.iNnL:.E r L  
347463507 . ~~~~ . 





WdYNE PRKKER 
3328 BOTTLEEKUGH C l  

KISSIMHEE: FL YISSIMNCI.. I, KJSSIMHEE FL ' 6 ,  

347463605 ...____ 347"636(15 3474636c: . ~ , . . ~ 

FRANCES P H I L L I P S  GEORGE D I :Oi 'F  
~~ ~ ~ 3539. RRISTLECUNE 3542- URISlL.i:CONE Cl 

KEN WATERHOUSE 
2970 CARROT WOOD CT ~_ ~~~ 

KISSIHMEE FL KJSSIMMEL. I:?. Kl. tSIHMEE FL 
FL.1 : 782 3474A3606 347463606 ~~.~ 347463606 . . . .. ~ .. 

KISSIHMCE FL KIZ:SINMEI.. rr. 
F'LT t 782 347463600 347J65607 -. .. .. - _  ~~~ ~~ 

RORERT & SiONE 
3259 CorrO~Nb/OoD~ C I  



K1SSIHHl.E. FL IcissItwt. r L  KISSTHHEE FL 
~- 3 4 7 4 I 3  6 i 7 F'L.T t 782 347463617  3474436k.Lp-- . . 

CHRIS CHRIGTOFIDES ANTONIO GIAHHANCO 
3785~ FfiRsEn CDURT ~ 3286 FRASER _~ ~ COURT - 

KARLA ZELL 
3 2 8 4  FRASER COURT .~ . . ..~ -. ..~ . . - 

KISSIHMEE FL 
347463617  

KISSIHMEE FL IKISSIHMEC TI.. 
PL.1 *- 192 347463617  .. 3 4 7 4 4 3 6 1 7  ~ .: 
WILLIAM ROHHEHtER 
3252 LObLOLLY C_T_ 

K1SSl.HHEE FL KTSSIHHLE I L  KISSIHHEI F i  
34-/4b3640 !'LT? ~ " Z  3474h3640 74??! !4"  . .. 

i t  icms J HILLER 
?+?0 F'INYON CT 



O L P f h T  . I I L U  
3110 SH[lh1LLOF F I N E  CT 

E l Z E L  OILVAREZ ~~ 

2412 GLtNRIDGC AVE 

KICSIMMLE F L  k l % S I M H T I  F KISSIMMEE FL 
~~~~~~ F L T  t 782 ~~ ~ ~~ 347463663 347465664  347463664  

~~ 

F N J L h  WRDY CHORLES COLLINS STEPHEN PLACKD 
~2700 N~ PIEE&IIDGE C I R  3230 s P i N E r m c E  C I R  3 2 4 0  s FINERIDGE CIR 

iKISSinhiL FI  KTBS.. - -  - i n t t  FL 
~~~ r1.r : 7 8 2  347463664 347463668  

SFAN A L I  DARRY PATTERSON 
3230 S PINERIDGE CIRCLE 3210 N PINCRIUGE CIHCLc~ 

KISSIMMCE FL IkISSIHhCr f L 
PLT e 782 347463668 347463668  ._____~__. 

TIMOTHY SDCKRITER 
3235 N~ F'1NE:RIcGECIR 

. 

I(lb:,lnnLL FL 
347463668  

SOM WILD 
-_ 3200 N FINERIDGE CIRCLE _ _  

KISSIMMEE FL 
347463668  

CHARLES AMORAL 
3243-S PINERIDACC_IR_ 

LClRR4INE GANDlA 
3430 s I'JNERII)T.C c m  









hilSA COriHfiM 
2:05 WINbJAMMEK CT 

KISSlMMEf F !  
347442548 

~ 

K lS5IMMEC FL 
_ _  34744?548 

.. , 
.. 

KISSIMMFE. FL KJF,GIMMEC F l  KISSIMMFX FL 
547442548 .-______ ~ 

. 'L.1 t 7 8 L  3 2 2 5 4 8  347442'548 

MICHAEL FISH WILL IAM I . P ~ l l I J I ? U  UELEN AF'ONTE 
910 WINDWAY CIH ~- ._ - -~ ~ 

. 950 . WINDWAY .. C I R  -~ ,~ , ~ 940 WINDWrIY T.IRC1.E , 

K1LiEiIMNF.E IFL i:iw!tii;r.i ! i IKlSSlMMlK i l .  
r ' L 1  r 70,s . 39744351' 347442552 347442552 

KISSIMMEL Fl. 
34744Xf.3 

FI ' l E l i  OL1VnllE':i 
5:'"5' WINI)WAY I.:llr 

-0 
I 
0 
I TI 

I 





v . l j a 1 ~ 1  . . . . . . . .  08/25/95 

: 3 PLANT 0C.700 
.......... ......... . ...... ... 

-~ 

, I I'. h O  ................ 

....... C r  .... .,..... ..o.. 

, 

0 n 



i' 



JIIUY HARDEN 
P II vox 577 

~~~~~~~ 



CI Il1l~:CH 111- 6011 
f'rJb 07 

INTERCESSION C I T Y  C I V I C  
i'OR $60 

~ 

I 



0 
rn 

G 
v 

.. .I, :, .4?,!,,<<>!, 

0 
-n 

n 1.; W ! l l I ' ,  1 ' 8  
f '  (I l i?X :,! . .  





J l lL IE HRUCK 
F' U EOX 640 ~ 

i;, 
I" 

/a 
I I 



.- 

MIKE hAW' ill 



.--- . . . . . . 
* -uYT ".re ~ ~ . - . : 
*.Job number . . . . : 
*.Date . . . . . . . : 
+.TIM . . - .  . . . : 
+ . F l l c  name . . . . . : 

-. 
TRACIC 
916962 
08/28/95 
0 9 : 1 4 : 2 7  
QSYSPRT 

UILHELM F W Z K E  
R R 3  
O R I L M  ON L3V 6H3 
C M W  
F I T  I 781 MIIRLTON fin 

. 
CLMIDETTE DUBE 
$40 HILL ST 

B I D W O R D  M E  

015075203 
_. ~~ 

0 4 0 0 5  

-ME FERGUSON 
RRD 1 BOX 2726 

TICONDERDGA HI 
12883 

CIYM MIKKELSEN 
rn 8 Box ~ $ 4 2 - A  

18848$101 21904 

ROBERT READIM; 
1743 T R W I C A L  LAKE DR 

FRANKLIN M 
28734 

KISSI IV IEE FL 
32473 

NICK LEWIS 
2Z98 GREENBRIER 

DELTOW FL 

MINE JORWN 
495 W TROPICAL CT 

K I S S I M E E  FL 
PLT t 781 32714 32725 

KISSIHHEE FL 
3 2 7 4 1  

L U I S  U N T U R I W  
2728 GREEN rnnwws 

KISSIMMEE FL 
PLT e 781 

REBECCA L I T T L E  
2725 GREEN M A W S  

EDWARD0 lvLDl 
2146 GREEN UERDDUS C I R  

ARTHUR JONES 
2765 CREW MEADWS C I R  

3 2 7 4 1  
K I S S I M E E  FL K I S S I M E  FL 

32741 

PATRICK CDUCHLIN 
690 U T R W I C W A  CT 

K I S S I W  FL 
32741 

32741 

32741 

LINE4 AKIN5 
2738 HIMI TER 

KISSIHMEE FL KISSIMEE FL 
R T  781 3 2 7 4 1  



JOSEPU RIMER 
770 PARK LANE 

KISSIMMEE F L  
PLT C 781 

LEROY N WYATT 
26SO LEHICH AVE 

~ ~~~ ~- 

~ ~~~ ~ .. . 

ANGEL ROSADO 
2817 CALIFORNIA BLVD 

DON UIL80N 
2835 T a n s  AVE 

KISSIMMEE FL 
32741 32741 

KISSIMKEE FL 
32741 

4 CECIL  F I N C M R  
POB 1294 

K1SSIWE.E FL 
P L T C  781 

K I S S I W E E  FL 
327411730 32742 32742 

ROBERT L(\SUBRO(M 
PO* 2503 

327520353 

~~ 

32832 . 
ORLnNDa FL ORLANDO F L  

PLT C 781 328398973 

EARL STANLEY 
CY0 Jw B M  

K I S S I t M E  FL 
670 u T m I c m i n  CT 

34741 
ORLWDO FL 
PLT 781 

MRLIN C LEWIS 
2779 NEUCDneE L N  

33480 

mnoy WIGHT 
855 u T R O P I C W  CT 

KISSIMMEE FL 
- 

34741 
K I S S I M W E  FL 
PLT * 781 34741 

34741 

34741 

34741 

34741 

34741 

R I C A R W  ( L M I N  
2761 GREEN MDUS C I R  

Bvslul KING 
1207 PATRICIA C I R  

PETE FCULER 
355 CARROU sl 
KISSIMWEE FL 

LoRwIIhlE JMATSCH 
2816 NEuConsE LWE 

KISSInnEE FL 

K I S S I I * Y X  FL 
34741 

KIS5IMMEE FL 
PLT c 7ei 

W R I L Y N  M U L D  
2 m  TROPIUIL 

F HIWERnW 
2816 E X A S  A M  LK 

KISSIMMEE FL 
PLT C 761 

KISSIH I IEE FL 
34741 

W A R D  C ALLMW 
1084 CWUTRY BLM 

K I S S I H K Z  FL 
PLT C 781 

DEBRR r m n n  
404 TRAILER M E  

KISSI1QIEE FL 
R T  781 

450 SUNSET BLM 
U I L L I R n  E WINS 

clym n FOSTER 
395 SUNSET BLVD 

KISSIMMEE FL - DElACARZA 
2645 N CENTR4L AVE 

ANTONIO ENCAR?UCION 
2630 M I C H  AVE 

KISSIMMEE FL 
34741 

B R I W  6Hms 
m29 To(% A% 

KISSIMMEE FL 

&MES UnLL 
775 PIw( LANE 

KISSIIO1EE FL 

KISSIMMEE FL 
34741 

RONAW D LEACH JR 
4 s  u C n m L  ST 

KISSIVdSZ FL 
PLT 5 781 

KISSIMPEE FL 
34741 



EDWARD A GARREN 
2755 nrnnr TERRACE 

R I T A  
2633 

NAVhRRO 
CENTRAL A M  

w 
BLVD 

KISSIHHEE FL 

~ 

BEVEPLY ANN DWCLAS 
4C5 RAINROU C I R  

KISS- F L  
34741 34741 

nwIa GONZ+UEZ 
170 E TROPICMA CT 

wrLLmn E M(CC(WRI 
2955 SLM WINTE 

KISSIUM?E FL 

LYN BRIDCPUIN 
2753 TROPICAL L K  DR 

KISSIMHEE FL 
PLT t 781 

mUnm CMF-ELL 
2632 CIPERTY DLVD 

34741 34741 

34741 
- 

KISSIMHEE FL 
34741 

~ 

CLAUDE BRam 
1011 LESTER rm 

K I S S I W E E  Fl 
PCT I 781 

B A R B ~ A  rnunsnm 
995 W T R O P I W A  CT 

K ISSImQE R 
PLT C 781 

RANDY BAKER 
550 CADILLAC B tVD 

34741 
K I S S I M  FL 

34741 
.--> 34741 

BRIM S T W E  
2628 I-EiiIGU AVE 

34741 34741 
KISSIMHEE FL 

34741 
KISSIHHEE FL 
PLT I 781 

ORLANDO J CASTILLO 
505 SUNSET BLVD 

BERTHA WILLARD 
2745 M4HI TERRACE 

34741 
KISSI rmEE FL 
PLT t 781 

REGINALD GRAY 
65s SUNSET BLVD 

KISSIHHEE R KISSTIWEE FL 

W T W I O  DIAZ 
550 SUNSET BLVD 

34741 34741 

ELIZABETH DTAZ 
262s LIBERTY BLVD 

KISSIHHEE FL 

TERELU) K B A K E  
2738 TROPICAL LK DR 

KISSU'II IEE FL 
34741 

HI- L U N W U I S T  
2630 LIBERTY DLVD 

K I S S I m Q E  FL 
34741 

W R a D  RAHSROW 
2770 GREEN M E A W S  C I R  

34741 
.. 

34741 

K I S S I H W X  FL 
PLT C 781 

VICTOR G WENDT 
2944 LARSON ST 

KISSIWIEE FL 
PLT c 781 

HERCEWS GWZALEZ 
2934 LARSON ST 

KISSTMHEE FL 
PLT C 781 

34741 
KISSTWiEE FL 

DEBDRAH ANN M K S  
195 E TROPICANA CT 

34741 

K I S S I W E  FL KISSIMHEE FL 
34741 34741 34741 

PETER A CRECAS 111 
$55 E nzopIcnrw CT 

KISSIUHEE FL 

L O R I  BARTEE 
693 W T R O P I C M A  

34741 
KISSIWMEE FL 

34741 34741 

CMRLES nomu 
525 RAINBOW C I R  

C~ISTINA cowow 
520 C A D I L K  BLVD 

K I S S I W E E  FL K I S S I R I E E  R 
34741 34741 34741 



SHARON CARPENTER 
2755 mwIcaL LK w1 

KISSIMEaE FL 
PLT : 781 3 4 7 a  ~- .~ 

K E L L I  HOKWGON 
-5 RAINBMJ C I R  

K I S S I W E E  FL 

ELI CARRQ 
775 u CARROLL STREET 

K I S S I m E E  FL 
34741 

34741 

34741 

34741 

34741 

RDBERT v w  WRN 
270% TROPICAC CK DR 

KI5SIMMSE FL 

J W E C L O O K  
2106 LEHIGH AVE 

KISSIMMEE FL 

ELVA m R R E 8  
425 f TROPICWA CT 

CRYSTIK. GALLAGHER 
2819 CALIFORNIA BLVD 

KISSIPREE FL K I S S I M E E  FL 

~- 
-JORDAN 
1102 m 1 c A L  u 
KISSIMMEE FL 
- 

34741 
~ 

34741 

34741 1000 

347411003 

347411003 

347411004 

347411005 

347411008 

34741 

34741 

DR 

K I S S I M E  FL 
PLT G 781 

~ 

34741 

KATHLEEN PrWKER 
2751 MIAt41 TERR 

KIBSItVlEE FL 
PLT c 781 34741 

G M Y  MIDDLETON 
555 RAINBOU CIRCLE 

~ 

~~ 

- 

M H 4  E GREEN 
575 RAINBOW C I R  

K I S S I W E  FL 

JOW KRISCUWS 
525 CADILLAC BLVD 

347411000 

347911000 
XISSInMEE R 

ELIZABETH nnwa 
390 u lRoF.Icmn CT 

KISSIMMEE FL 

GERALDINE BLOUDUIST 
725 PARK LU 

KISSIMMEE FL 

34741 1003 

347411004 

347411005 

347411005 

347411m 

K I S S R K E E  FL 

KELnNIE PIEPER 
570 W T R W I C N  CT 

K I S S I M E E  FL 
PLT 0 781 

' KISSIMUEE FL 
347411004 

GmRCE CESSNER 
750 PMlK LN 

W I L L I M  E KASPER 
790 P m K  L N  

KISSIMUEE FL 
PLT Q 781 

K I S S I M M E  FL 
347411005 

JOSE R ESTOBAR 
475 U TROPICAM CT 

JESSIE  HIGHT 
620 U T R W I C W  CT 

KISSIMEE FL KISSIMMEE FL 
R T  0 781 

KISSIMUEE FL 
347411007 



LARRY SMITH 
600U TROPICANPI CT 

~ 

347411009 

JAMES LlwREmx 
b75 U TROPICAN4 CT 

KISSIMUEE FL 
R T  I 781 

.~- . 

KISSIW1EE FL 
347411009 

~~ 

347411009 347411010 

34741 101 1 

WILLICW n ~ I E R  
620 CADI- B V D  

K I 8 8 I m € E  FL 
PLT t 781 347411012 347411012 

~~ 

347411013 
K I S S I M  FL 

~ 

s OLIK 
-IZS w i u n c  WVD 

~ 

K I S S I M E  FL 

K I S S I M E  FL 
PLT c 781 

JERALD T WWEN 
655 CADILUIC BLVD 

K I S S I m E E  FL 
PLT 781 

HELEN SPARKS 
695 RAINBOU CTR 

K I S S I m E E  FL 
PLT t 781 

~ 

347411013 

347411014 347411014 

HW( n DMLL 
x w -L 
675 RAINBOU C I R  
Y I S S I H ~  FL 

MI- wITT#weuzc! 
?SS R A I M I W  CIRCLE 

KXSSIWEE FL 

347411015 347411015 
K I S S X W E  ,FL 

JERRY mow 
775 R A I N B W  C I R  

U I S S I t a ( a  FL 
PLT I 781 347411016 347411016 

m r L w  NEUMK 
505 W TROPICANA C l  

NORrWIN V UILLETTS SR 
555 U TROPICWA CT 

KISSIMMEE FL KISSIMNEE R 
PLT I 781 

UOCSIE SINGH 
57s w TRDPICANn Cl 

KISGIMMEE FL 
347411017 347411017 

MVE FDLSm 
915 U TRopICnNn CT 

KISSIMMEE FL 

P t l C H K L  H W O N  
7 8  U TROPICANA CT 

K 1 8 8 1 M  FL 

BEN KEY 
ws u TRopicnun c t  

KISSIMMEE FL KISSIMMEE FL 
PLT I 781 347411017 3474110i8 

347411018 

E D W D  CAMPBELL 
775 U TRCRICANA CT 

UILLInn UnUYns 
7255 u rRQPICnuA iT 

U I S S I M E  FL KISSIMUEE FL 
' "T I 781 3474110tW 

I 1 



FRED FRTMROSE 
705 W TROPICANR CT 

KISSIHMEE R 
F L T  0 781 347411018 

EVIRISTO C(\M 
102s u TROPICRNA CT 

M E R  W Y  
C/O w(ERRY NURPHY 
695 u T R O P I C W  CT 
KISSINt lEE FL 

JDrm ARRNNMAN 
1055 W T R C P I W  CT 

KISSIHMEE R 
34741i019 34741L020 

wuo 
8zJ U TRLWICANA C l  

KISSIMMEE FL KISSINI IEE FL 
F L T  6 781 347411020 347411022 

347411022 
.. 
OTTO MILBURN 
720 w T R O P I W  CT 

347411023 341411023 
KISSIHMEE FL 

347411024 

WsEccn KAWFWN 
900 U TROPICAN6 C1 

K I S S I H E E  FL 
PLT c 781 

UILSON DELGAVO 
800 W TROFICANA CT 

KISSIMMEE FL 
F L T  4 '781 34741 $025 

~ ~ 

~ 

347411026 
K I S S I m h E  FL 

347411026 

REBECCA KAWFHAN 
920 U TROPICANA CT 

LULU NODRE 
2829 CALIFORNIA BLM 

KIBSIMNEE FL 

H I L W  L NORTON 
2827 C(\LIFCUNIA BLVD 

KISSI INIEE R 

KISSIHMEE FL 
347411027 

MICHAEL HOUE 
2825 cwiFoRtm BLVD 

KISSIMMEE +L 
347411100 

LINDA @ RWBWU 
120 E TROPICANA CT 

K I S S I W C E  FL 
FLT C 781 

& M E S  WIJMAN 
2823 CALIFORNIA BLVD 

347411026 
~~ ~ 

~ ~~~~ . ~~ ~~ 

347411100 

347411100 
K I S S I W E E  FL 
PLT + 781 34741 1100 

LUTHER L FAIUTINGER 
20 E TROFICANA CT 

K I S S I W E E  FL 
PLT C 781 34741 1102 

A WING0 
io0 E T m P r c n N n  CT 

RANDY YnEs 
190 E TROPICIINA CT 

K I S S I W E E  R K I S S I W E E  FL 
347411103 347411 103 

TOM Brim 
150 E TROFICANA CT 

KISSINMEE FL 

T O W  8#H 
150 E TROPICWA C1 

KISSIHMEE FL 
FLT  781 

KISSINMEE FL 
347411103 

JmES u SPENCER SR 
35 E TRopICCWn CT 

34741 1103 347411103 

TOAN B I T H  
150 E TROPICANA CT 

KISSIMNEE FL 
PLT c 781 347411103 

MARY L c€KM?4NE 
75 E TROPICANA C1 

KISSINPEE FL K I S S I R Y E  F L  
347411iM 347411104 

MARIA M A L E 2  
2 5  E TRGPICANI! CT 

LLOYD GARVIN 
175 E TROPICAN4 CT 

DAUN U NURRAY 
l Z S  E T R O F I W  CT 

K I S S I R Y E  R 
347411505 

KISSINMEE FL 
FliT 4 781 347411104 

K I S S I W E E  FL 
34741 1 103 



N Y D E  HUCHES 
2826 CALIFORNIA BLVD 

K I S S I U I E E  FL 

CRANK HOUSER 
2824 CALIFORNIA BW 

X I S S I M E E  FL K I S S I P H K E  FL 
R T  * 781 347411107 347411107 34741 1.107 

WILLIE FORl?ER 
2822 CALIFORNIA BLVD 

L- THPRP 
2818 CALIFORNIA BLVD 

' W I N  F I L L I N C W  
Z914 C4LIFORNIA BLVD 

347411107 

~ .. 
KISSIPVBE FL 

__  
JMHIE H E M Y  
2804 CM-IFORNIA WVD 

K I S S I M E  FL 

~~ ~ 

34741 1107 
KIGSII+EE FL 

347411107 

DORDTW WALLACE 
2790 CA%IFORNIA ELVD 

KISSI l iHEE FL 
~ 

JMII WINTERS 
2812 W I F O R N I 6  ELM 

K I S S I M E  FL 

347411107 
. 347411107 

~~ 

J4cK SCOTT 
2?70 CALIFORNIA BLVD 

~~ 

34741 1107 347411107 
KISSIHt'!EE FL 
R T  I 781 34741% 107 

CHARLES WYIWT 
2810 CALIFORNIA BLVD 

JIICKXTE THDIlMEN 
2816 CALIFORNIA BLVD 

K I S S I M I E E  FL KISBI)O(EE FL 
PLT I 7Sl 347411107 347411107 347411107 

~ _ .  
WILFRED A M O N T A U E  
2836 CALIFORNIA BLVD 

U F I V  
1060 COUNTRY BLVD 

BUE LLOYD 
2833 CALIFORNIA BLVD 

KISSIMMEE R KISSIMKEE FL 
PLT I 781 3474 11 1 10 

KISSIMMEE FL 
34741 1107 

~~ 

34741 1109 
~ ~~ ~ 

HERmN A M s  
2790 NEWCOME€ LN 

K I S S I M Y E  FL 
~~ . .  

twN H U k R  
2823 NEWWBE L N  

K I S S I H R E  FL 
. 

HERMAN ADAMS 
2790 NEWCoP$BE LANE 

34741 11 13 
K I S S I N t E E  FL 
PLT c 781 

K I S S I M Y E  FL 
34741 1% 12 347411113 

SALVATORE F mire 
2- NEWCOMBE LN 

CLAW DILLDN 
281.7 NNCO~~E LN 

K I S S I M E  FL KISSI l iHEE FL 
R T  781 

WLVATORE MATTA 
2809 NEwco(IRE L N  

34741 1 I14 347411114 

347411114 

347411115 

347411120 

3474111 14 

347411 114 

347411115 

JMN M SMITH 
2827 MNCCUSE LN 

WRTHA S4LINAS 
2829 NEUCOMB LANE 

KISSIMKEE FL 

TRncY mmT 
2814 NNCGiiBE LIWE 

K I S S I M I M  FL 

K I S S I M f S E  FL 
PLT # 781 

K I S S l W E  FL 
347411L14 

MONROE J TURNER 
2811 NEWCOMB LN 

K I S S I M E  FL 
PLT * 781 

CARTER P FRENCH 
285 COUNTRY BLVD 

~ 

_ _  

DMREN KRANUIWEL 
2812 NEWCCUBE LANE 

KISSIUt'!€E FL 
347411114 

Rocm BnR4BE 
27s COUNTRY BLVD 

A R W R  LYE 
291 COUNTRY ELVD 

K I S S I -  FL KISSIPVBE 5 
R T  * 781 

KISSIM- 5 
347411C20 347411122 



EMERY S CHARLES ~~ ~ ~ - 
343 COUNTRY BLVD 

KISSI IUIEE FL 
PLT * 781 347411124 

~ . .. ~ ~ ~~~~~ ~ .... ~ ~~ ~ 

C A m  SCHMIDT 
310 COUNTRY BLVD 

N I S S m E E  FL 

JAMES E SUOFFWD 
2917 LARSON 6T 

KISS- R . 
347411125 347411126 

34741 1127 347411126 
KISSImEE FL 

LINDA OVERTON 
2953 L(\Rsw ST e16 

K I S S I I W E E  FL 
~ 

' 

34741112? 
~~ 

34741 1128 

~ 

K I S S T W E E  FL 

(YY;D- s(uAs 
2961 L- ST 

KISSIMEE FL 

K I S S I -  FL 
PLT * 781 34741112s 347411 128 

~ 

347411128 3474111- 

W E B  HOffiTON 
Jeo STATE BLVD 

K I S S I r ( K E  FL KISSIWIEE FL 
F'LT I 781 34741 1 128 

X I S S I H K E  FL 
3474111.29 347411130 

J W Q U E L I N  FRIEDHAN 
250 E TROpIcnNn CT 

- 

34741 1 132 

NWM 6TKINBON 
450 F W  L N  

K ISSI rY IEE FL KISSIEE FL 
PLT I 781 347411133 34741 1134 

CHIyIL!ZS BERLIN 
2932 LARSON ST 

K I S S I R l E E  FL 
PLT * 781 

GARY ERTMAN 
275 STATE BLVD 

VICTOR 6 UENDT 
2944 Lwm ST 

MN(YD (IEIMN 
2926 UIRSlM Sl 

KISSIPKIEE FL KILISIHliEE FL 
347411134 347411134 347411134 

347411 146 

347411148 

347411148 

K I S S I H E E  FL 
PLT C 781 

K I S S I -  FL KISSI f lMEE FL 
347411145 

34?41114? 

347411148 

347411143 

JIIm UACHOB 
2812 m n s  AV 

KISSIMNEE FL 
FLT : ?ai 

m T M m  
280s TEXAS WE 

FREEMAN E M I W R D  
275 E T R O F I W A  CT 

KISSIUIIEE FL K X S S I M I E E  FC 
347411147 

PnuL D SETZER 
225 E T R W I W A  CT 

PAUL D B T Z E R  
2W E TROPICIv4 CT 

AN- JOHNSON 
295 E T R D P I C W  CT 

KISSIRKE FL 
PLT * 781 

KISSIMEE FL 
347411148 



ETHEL BURCETT 
370 E TROPICAL 

R I M D  C L E M S  
380 E TROPTC(V.I(\ ET 

K I S S I H W E  FL 

CT CT 

347411149 
K I S S I M E E  FL 
PLT C 781 

WIILTER COULD 
390 E TROPICWA CT 

K I S S I W E E  FL 
34741 1 149 

34741 1 149 

347411152 
~~ -~ 

~ . . . ~ ~  ~. 

347411153 

~ ~~~~ 

347411*53 

347411154 
~~ ~ 

~. ~. 

347411i55 

. . ~ ~ ~ ~ .  . 

347411159 

34741 1 159 

347451159 

347411159 

34741 1149 

U M R L E S  DAVIS 'Ru88aL S N Y m  
351 E TROPICWA CT 

KISSIIN(PE FL KISSIHMEE FL 
PLT I 781 

KISSIMMEE FL 
347411151 34741iiS2 

JncK P I W I C K  
375 E T R O P I C A M  CT 

. 

WILLIAM C W P N E  
325 E TROPICAM CT 

347411152 
KISSIWQE FL 
PLT C 781 

CHnRLES SHMe 
2810 TEXAS AV 

. .  

KISSIHI IEE FL 

. .  347411153 
KISSIMMEE FL 
PLT c 781 

LomnIw T WHELAN 
2824 TEXAS AVE 

SlEVE DEE= 
2820 TEmS AV 

KISSIHMEE FL 

. 

D 8 OLSON 
2039 TEXAS AV 

KISSTMMEE FL 

a41411153 
K I S S I W E E  FL KISSIMMEE FL 

FLT $ 781 

W N  WILSON 
2835 TEXAS 4 V  

K I 8 S I M E E  FL 
PLT 0 781 

247411154 

347.11154 

34741 1159 

347411159 

34741 1159 

347411159 

347411201 

347411154 
KISSIMMEE FL 

U I L L I A n  D PETERSON 
-W21 TEXAS A,vwuE 

K I S S I W E E  FL 
PLT C 781 

JEFFREY -SKI: 
29% SUN POINTE DR 

~~ 

JAMES E G I L L  
3OS STATE BLM 

S U M  E MITCHELL 
WO LYNN XNSEN 
2958 SUN PDINYE COURT 
K I S S -  FL K I S S I M E E  R 

EDclIR SMIRIHG 
i JlIM F CIGNOLI 
2952 SM POINTE CT 
KISSIIN(PE FL 

f i  347411156 

FRED RLMEI 
2951 BUI POINTE DR 

KISSIMKE FL 
347411159 

K I S S I M E E  FL 
PLT 701 

Tan w 
2753 5uN POINTE DR 

KISSIMMEE FL 
PLT C 781 

DIH(1EL YWCEY 
2954 FUN PDINTE C? 

'TONI W A N  
2959 SUN WINYE CT 

K I S S I t l E E  FL 

DONlM CLELRND 
2951 SUN P O I M E  CDURT 

K I S S I M K E  FL 

HELENA ROBTRDH 
2956 8uN POINTE DR 

KISSI- FL 

347411159 

DaJuAS PCRE 
2998 SUROINT CT 

K I S S I M E E  FL 
347411 159 

SRNDI GTLLWLY 
2961 S W  POINTE C l  

KISSIMMEE FL 
PLT 0 781 

JAMISON HEDGES 
2990 SUI POINTE CT 

YISSIVMEE R 

LLOYD R WWDS 
4W SUNBET BLVD 

KISSIME FL 
34741 1 159 



J I M  WIIRD 
420 SUNSET BLVD 

amm BENOIT 
390 SUNSET BLVD 

K I S S I M I E E  FL 
347411203 

~ 

J m R E Y  c m(\N 
375 SUNSET BLVD 
- 

KISSIW€E FL 
PLT 1 761 

K I S S M I I E E  FL 
347411203 347411203 

XISSIW(EE FL 
PLT 781 

EDIE HERRON 
75s mRRou ST 

KISSI IVIEE FL 
P L T O  78% 

DRVID POPPLETffl 
11s COURT ST 

K I S S I W E  FL 
P L T 1  781 

DaUN NENEGHIN 
650 H A V M  DR 

KISSIWE FL 
R T  1 781 

CHARLOTTE W T E  
2760 TmxcnL LK m 
K I S S I W E E  FL 
PLT 1 781 

JERRY K BROCK 
2772 TRDPICAC LK DR 

K I S S I M E E  FL 
PLT mi 

~ ~ ~ 

XISSItMEE FL 
347411215 347411215 

' KISSIMHE€ FL 
347U1220 347411234 

-1 UlLmW 
2770 TRwICly LK DR 

KISSTIWEE FL 
34741123s 397411235 

JERRY BROCK 
2774 TROPICAL L K  DR 

K I S S R V E E  FL 
347k11m 3474112R 

K I S S I I M E E  FL 
347411203 

1 GLENN -ON 
x)o SVNSET ELVD 

K I S S I M E E  FL 
347411203 

JOSE L RIVERA 
DBII: RIVERA AUTO EXPORT 
240 U C-L ST ~ 

K ISS IHFEE FL 

- 
K I S S I M T E  R 

BEN-Y 
9 s  u CnRFmu ST 

K I G S I I I M  +I 

RDBERT NOURISON 
675 U CI(RROLL ST 

R I S S I ~  FL 

JUIUILPERR 
755 nnvntin m 
KISSIMMEE FL 

K I S S I I M E E  FL 

KRBERT MCELROY 
2760 TROPICAL LK DR 

KISS1WS.E FL 

N E M A  G M D M Y  
2766 T W p I C 4 .  LK DR 

KISS- FL 

VIRGIL u SI- 
2717 GREEN lKAD!JUS C I R  

347411211 

~. 

3474i1215 

547411217 

347411220 

347411226 

3474 1123s 

347411255 

K I S S I U M E  FL 
347411237 



-L c c-T 
2713 GREEN W D ( I W S  C I R  

W T R I C K  U SMITH 
2705 C m  tlEADaJ C I R  

K I S S I M E  FL 
347411237 

K I f f i I I U E E  PI. 
347411237 

, JUIU F ZoLlD 
2757 C R E M  + € A w u S  C I R  

347411237 

KISS- FL 
PLT + 781 

K I S S I I U E E  FL 
347411238 

KISSIIIPIEE FL 
347411238 347411239 

KISSIMHEE FL 
PLT c 781 

J R -  
2767 T R W I C A L  LK DR 

K I S S I -  FL 
PLT 781 

UI661Hr€E FL 
PLT C 781 

RALPH J L I B E R T I  
2707 -IC* u( DR 

K I S S I k W E  FL 
PLT * 781 

~~~ . 

~~ ~~ ~ . .. 

UISSIWEE FL 
347411239 347411239 

347411239 

347411239 

347411239 

347411240 

34741 1240 

347411240 

X I S S I W E E  FL 
34741 1239 

KISSIPVZE FL 
347411239 

COLLEB~ nmw 
2771 TROPICAL LK DR 

B(uIBran BE- 
2745 T'ROPIClK LK DR 

ALKRERT T HUKINETT 
2765 TROPIClK L K  DR 

KISSIMMEE FL 
347411239 

K I S S I W E E  FL 
PLT e 781 

L I S A  FAY BRWNHON 
2721 W I C A L  LK DR 

KISSIMEE FL 
347411239 

-DIN€ KIDDER 
2733 TROPICAL L M E  DR 

W I D  M U T M W i  
2713 TROPICAL LAKE DR 

K I S S I M E  FL 
347411239 

KISSI l tMEE FL 
PLT C 781 

KISSIHMEE FL 
347411239 

M I V I D  TAYLOR 
2728 T M P I C I I L  LK DR 

c?eL KERBON 
2730 TROPICAL LK DR 

UIcoCffi V A L W E  
2734 TRDPICAL LK DR 

KISSIMMEE FL KISSIMUEE FL K I S S I f l I C E  FL 
PLT C 781 347411240 347411240 

H SHITH 
X FR(mK J V(yLEHTE 
2732 TROPICAL LK DR 
K I S S I l i f E E  FL 
PLT C 781 

EDGAR AHEROISE 
27- 'TROPICAL LK DR 

GEORGE CARRICO 
2716 T-ICAL LK DR 

KISSIHWZE FL KISSIH I 'EE  FL 
347411240 347411240 

347411240 

. .. 
JMN LYTTLE 
2722 TROPICIV LK DR 

CHARLES R H M E  
2718 TROPICAL L K  DR 

BETTY L THMIPSON 
2724 TROPIClK LK DR 

X I S s I m E E  FL KISSIPVQE FL 
PLT 4 781 

K I S S I H I E E  FL 
347411240 



ROBERT WHITFORD 
2710 T R D P I C K  LK DR 

KISSIMMEE FL 
PLT # 781 

W I L L I M  OLIVER 
2712 TROPICAL LAKE DR 

DIDIER GODEFRDY 
2726 T R O P I C K  LAKE DR 

KISSIW'IEE FL 
347411240 

K4REN -IS 
2700 TROPIUIL  LK DR 

DIIVID WLISS 
2714 TRDPICAL LK DR 

KISSIMHEE FL 
34?41%2W 

M I E N  SNIDER 
2703 TROPIC& LME DR 

KfSSIltHEE FL 
347411241 

N-WERT YEBSTER 
2754 TROPIC& LK DR 

K ISSI IWEE FL 
~ ~ ~.~~ ~ . . .  ~ ~~ 

347411244 

wN(vD ncDoNnLD 
2746 TROPICAL LME DR 

KISSIWIEE FL 
PLT I 781 

KISSIHHEE FL 
347411242 

M V I D  KITOHENS 
2758 TROPICIIL LK DR 

~~~ 

347411244 
KTSSIMMEE FL 

347411244 
K I S S I M W E  FL 
PLT c 781 

DENISE KEY 
2714 LEHIGH AVE 

KISSIHMEE FL 
347411246 347411246 

R I T A  MILO 
ZOO E N I A M I  'ERR 

347411249 
XISSIMMEE FL 

347411250 
KISSIMMEE FL 
PLT c 781 

C L E W  sH(uJ 
290 E H I M 1  TERR 

A w ARnSTRDNG 
27S2 U.MIAMl  TERR 

W J  BRADSTREET 
220 E M I M I  TERRACE 

KISSIMMEE FL 
- - 

KISSIHMEE FL 
PLT 0 781 

UISSIMMEE FL 
347411252 347411250 

ROBERTA CARTER 
2758 W MIAM TERRACE 

WILLA L O R A I M  
2746 U MIAMI  TERR 

THEODC& M WLAW 
2744 W M I A M I  TERR 

KISSIMi lEE FL 
PLT # 761 

KISSI l tHEE FL KISSIMHEE FL 
347411252 

HELEN BEATTY 
2711 U MIAMI  TERR 

347411252 

J A N I S  SEXTON 
2719 W M I W I  TERR 

O P ~ L  wmrTy 
2711 U H I A H I  TERR 

KISSIMI'!€E FL KISSIHMEE FL 
PLT I 781 

KISSIMHEE FL 
347411253 

ROBERT WlCYEY 
2715 H I A M I  TERR 

E N N I E C A R T E R  
2717 MIAMI  TERR 

KISSIHMEE FL 

J W BRONSON 
X A W l E  F DRONEON 
2718 U M I A M I  TEUR 
KISSIMMEE FL 

L WINE ROBINSON 
2721 M I A M I  TERRACE 

K I S S I M W E  FL 
347411253 

N A WAUD 
2714 U MIAP(1 TER 

KISSIHMEE FL 
P L T  I 761 

MARK ACKERMIW 
2722 W H I M 1  TERR 

347411- 

KISSIMMEE FL 
PLT # 781 

KISSIMMEE F'L 
347411254 347411254 





MAYNARD BLWKENBUIG 
2728 U MIAMI  E R R  

T I W  L U B E R M  
2726 W M I A M I  TERR 

3474112a.3 

347411287 

347411287 

~ 

3474i1287 

K I S S I W E  FL 
PLT t 751 

K I W I M M E E  FL 
347411156 

KISSIMMEE FL 
347411286 

~. ~ 

KISEIMMEE FL 
347411287 

.#JMnRarcuc 
2729 U MIAMI  m 

K I S S I U E E  FL 
PLT * 781 

~. 
KISSIIWKFL 

34741 1287 

€iJw uFdJcHopE 
2737 w MIAMI  m 

KISSIMH€E FL 
PLT 751 

.-~ 

K I S S I W E E  FL 
347411287 

- 
-1 ADKINS 
2743 MIWI TERR 

.- ~~ 

DAVID GROVES 
2747 HIMI TERR 

T W S  ZUEYDOFF 
2750 GREW M E W 8  C I R  

'.., .- 347411287 
.. 

V I R G I L  SnUYER 
2769 CREEN W A W W  C I R  

~ 

K I W I M M E E  FL 
PLT C 781 347411289 

.~~ 

K I S E I m E E  FL 
347411289 

K I S S I M E E  FL 
34741 1 289 

J(uyE u S W I M  
2732 GREEN MEA- C I R  

W h R D  WUGHTI 
2774 GREW MEKADC&S C I R  

KISSIfU'lEE FI 
347411292 

FWhU S KASPER 
X ANNA K A W E R  

KI85IMMEE FL 
493 u SUNBET BLVD 

347411297 

JULIE WILSON 
bpo suN8ET BLVD 

4LEX R I V E W  
2?24 GREEN ME- C I R  

KISSIMMEE FL 
347411291 

K I S S I M K E  R 
PLT I 781 347411291 

Jnws zoLL(I 
2762 GREEN ME4DOUS C I R  

~~ 

rvIRKBRccK 
276.6 GREEN MEEAWUS C I R  

K I S S I m E E  FL 
347411292 

m Y  W l k R  
6Jo BUNEFT BLVD 

347411292 
K I S E I W E E  Fl 
PLT 0 751 

mRK PEnRMW 
720 SUNSET ELM 

KISSIMMEE FL 
PLT 7e1 

SNARON Su5A 
670 SUNSET BLM 

KISSIMKSE R 
PLT 781 

E W n R D  Y U m A  
723 SUNSET BLVD C13 

KISEIMMEE FL 
347411401 

KISSLUMEE FL 
347411401 347.11400 2 

G) 

[ 
0 
1 1  

MIGLEL MESTRE 
600 SUNSET BLVD 

M Y  CHILCOTE 
6?S SUNSET BLVD 

KISSIMMEE FL KISSINNEE FL 
347411402 

JOHN B PAR- 
605 SW8ET BLVD 

KISSIWEE FL 
347411402 

MICHELLE B R U K R  
2627 N E N T U N  

KISSIMMEE FL 
347411708 

3474 1 1401 347411401 

WNAU) FOULER 
675 9- BLVD 

KISSIMKEE FL 
~ 

347411402 

LEA D 1uINFRED 
2 6 a  CEHTRAL nv 

347411402 
K I S S I W E E  !=I. 
PLT C 781 

HAROLD (IRMILD 
2629 CEMR* nv 

s 
KISSIMMEE FL 
PLT 0 781 

K I S I M M E E  FL 
347411708 34741 1708 



-W%ES BDVRCIER 
2649 N CENTRAL AV 

K I S S I M E E  F L  
R T  : 781 

JAPES WVENCRAFT 
2647 N CENTRAL AV 

KISSIMMEE Fl 
347411709 347411709 

FRIENDS AUTO REPAIR b RESTOR 
16 W JACKSDN ST 

' W I w r s  BOUKX 
370 W FLETCHER 5T 

KISSOIEE FL 

WILL IAM PRICE 
zjo TRKILER L N  

KISSIMMEE FL 
~ 

-. 
R I T A  U E N  
2636 LEHIGH AV 

X I S S I M E E  FL 

KISSIMMEE F l  
PLT c 781 347411710 34741171s 

ROBERT PARKER 
395 U FLETCHER ST 

KISSIMHEE FL 
F I T  : 781 

8)WmN OLSON 
2632 LEHICH AVE 

~~ 

347411716 347411726 

.. 

347411730 
KISSTI+IEE FL 
PLT e 781 347411728 

JMN K SECREST 
2652 LEHICN AVE 

KISSTMMEE FL 

w n  MRTIN 
v o  DEmnM cox 
2635 L IBERTY BLVD 
KTSSIMI'IEE FL 

347411730 

547411733 347411733 

PHILLIP KNIGHT 
2639 LIBERTY BLVD 

KISSIMMEE FL 
34741S735 

BVTM mNE 
24SZ LIBERTY BLVD 

KISSIMMEE FL 
PLT e 781 

. -~ 

347411736 
XISSIHMEE FL K I S S I M K E  FL 

347411736 

D W N E  E WILUIX 
2448 L I E R T Y  RLVD 

KISSI(BIEE R 
PLT 0 781 347411M 

JIM CALLIHAN 
102 U MARTIN ST 

K I S S I W E E  FL 

GENE COOPER 
98 W MARTIN ST 

KISSIERIEE fL 
347411740 

Pluh R MTTKUS 
X W T E R  HOUHIIUSW 
37S TRAILOR LN 
KISSIMMEE FL 

T I M  CIIHPBELL 
370 TRAILER LN 

KISSIMMEE FL K I S S I M M E  FL 
PLT 781 347411747 

SCOTT MRSHALL 
350 TRAILER L N  

KISSIMMEE FL 
PLT e 781 34741S748 

347411748 

LILLIAN c P H I L L I P S  
x9n TWOTLER LN 

KISSIMWEE FL 

PHIL HRSELDEN 
122s LYNDELL DD 

K f S 8 I M E E  FL 
347412125 



JESSE R A M I  
P 0 BOX 423029 

ROBERT n WITH 
2641 N CENTRAL RVE 

K I S I n H E E  FL 

M N D L D  PEARBMI 
P 0 B 420484 

34742 
~~ 

K I S S I W K E  FL 
347420484 

KISSIMWZE FL 
PLT c 781 34742 

347421004 347421582 

EVERETTS OLD TTHE EATERY 
2754 N DBT 

K I S S I W E  FL 
PLT 0 781 34743 

~~~ ~... ~~~ ~ 

347441309 34?44 

.T. .. 3 4 ? M i M P  34744581.6, 

34745 
K I S S I W E  FL 
PLT I 781 34745 

D I X I E  A K I N  
P 0 BOX 450542 

347451351 
K I S S I W E E  FL 
P L T C  781 347450542 

. -  
347451053 

~- 
JIH~ES F S n m  
P 0 BOX 452073 

KISSIMKEE FL 
PLT 0 ,781 

GEROLDINE H SKIPPER 
P 0 BOX 702262 

. 

34746 

~ 

ST U O u D  FL 
34769 347452073 

I 
DALE %ELTON 
695 E 5TH ST 

ST N W O  FL 
PLT C 781 

WMEL V I V E I R W  
1676 CYPRESS YOODS CIRCLE 

M G G I E  G A L L I M R  
RT 3 BOX 2127 

ELIZABETHTUN TN ST C L m  FLL 
347693022 34772 

40379 

48124 

46627 

37643 

MARLIN H BELL 
BOX 2127 RT 3 

C M L  LEE 
F O B 4 5  

CARL B THOUP- 
57423 WEST LAUN 4VE 

ELIZABEHTON TN 
PLT * 781 

uwn n STEPHENS 
5808 WWDPINE CT 

' STAHT'ING GRDUND KY 
57643 

JOHNIE HEATH 
22713 PRTNCETGU 

DEARBORN nr 
45424 

M T I N S  FERRY OH 
43935 

481449435 

49829 

RUTH PIETROUSKI 
3619 s n m  RD 

LAHDERTVILLE MI DAYTON OH 
PLT i) 781 

DELBERT PIERSDN 
650 WOODBY 

BEAVERTON nI 
PLT i) 781 

DALE FOX 
7770 8 CLINTMI TRML 

EATON RWIDS nI 
486129144 
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7L107 

.~ , ST ct.oun FL 
3 4 7 7 1 7 7 4 0  ~~~ 

RICClhRD LaCEY 
~. 315R . FOREST ~ ~ BCEEZE WAY 

.' > ST ci.oun FL 
34771 774h 

. - .. 

TERRY HOPKING 
~ 31.71 ~ ~ . ~ .  FOREST WREEZE Way .- 

p- 

s1 C I ~ 1 l l l O  F L  
3 4 7 7 1 7 7 4 1  

~~ 

' I  
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~~ 
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!\ sizable portion of Minnesota 
Power's earnings comes from financial 
investments other than utililies and 
utility-related businesses. The invest­
menls include" $329 million pOrlfolio 
thai contains a variety or securities as 
well as ownership in a financial guaran­
ty reinsurance cOlllpally. 

Abollt hall' thl: securities in the pon­
folio arc preferred stocks and comlllon 
slocks of olher eleelrie ulililies. The 
portfoli(l is managed to C;lrll a cOllsisll:llI 
return while preserving funds for poten­
tial reinvestlllcllt ill our existing busi­
JlCSSC~ or aquisilion or Ilew bll:)ines~cs. 
Some investments arc hedged to lessen 
the portfolio's sensitivity to changes in 
intcrc~ t rates and market conditions. 

Lehigh Acquisition Corp. 
Invcstments abo include real estate 

holdings in southwesl Florida. The 
Company acquired thc real eslale in 
.1991 along with a utility system it pur­
chased in a package deal. Initially our 
Topeka Group subsidiary owned .IWO· 
Ihirds of Lehigh Acquisilion Corp., wilh 
Ihe rcmaindcr owned by Iwo Florida 

. :} 
.- - ._. ' ­
9usilleS~tl~~n expericnced in I~~~~l'!!..~.:... 
In June 1993 Topeka Group increased 
its ownership 10 BO%. 

Lehigh's real eslate consists of 7,000 
undeveloped home siles and S,SOO acres 
or unimproved property, induding COIll­

lllercial. residential ;lnd agricultural 
land, .The plan is 10 selilhe Lehigh 
properly over Ihe neXI several years as 
p·~ofitalileopporlunilies~lrise.- - .---.. 
- Uhigh 's itico;~e ~omes mainly from 

Ihe sale of real eslale properly and inter· 
cst income rclated to installment lot 
sales. Selling Lehigh 's properlies dove· 
lails wilh expansion goals for our 
Florida ulililies, which serve Ihe Lehigh 
ProPCrliCS' In addilion 10 profil on c~c!, ) 
I."~ sale....'.':.e gain an~lher u.!~I~ly .c!!'\­
lamer. 

....- --.( 

11'11('11 (/ lie.,. 1/11111(' i,~ .m/d ill Lehigh. FIll .• III/r (lfjilia/I'd II/i/ify COlli/Hillin X(/ill (/ C/fJ/lllller. l.m( ycar Lehigh 

Corp..wld 425 dewlop(,ll /o/J. lilli/I)' (If '''(,111 to Imilder.,· II'ho ClJIIJlnu;1 (/I/(I.~d/ llO/IIc.,' 10fall/irio ill/cro(ed 

ill.southwcs/ Floriciu·s /)(I{m), willter /(!/JIf}cralurcs. 

Lehigh's sales slralegy includes sell· an established communily offering many 
ing lois at reasonable prices 10 builders, quality-of-life features as well as diver-
who build and selilhe homes. The lois si ly of family Iypes and ages. A new 
come with water and sewer servicc. Welcomc Center, dedicated in 1993, 
Lehigh homes, buill 10 be affordable, inlroduces prospeclive homebuyers 10 

have modern design and intcrior fca- bcnefits of living in Lchigh and show-
lures. Anolher markeling plus is cases Ihe work of Ihe II builders who 
Lehigh's hometown lauch. Unlike FtclBlOA P.WlllI.i&lSEIiIVlGE COMMISS«lN 
illany Florida developmenls, Lehigh~KET9'<v$1FW.,. EXHIBIT NO. 

COMPANYI 
MT~:~~~~______~:7 
n,m;· 97!tV? b ~ 

/0 



FLORIDA PUBLISHING COMPANY 
Publuhrr 

JACKSONVILLE. DUVAL COUNTY, FLORIDA 

I STATE OF FLORIDA 
COUNlY OF DUVAL 

Before the undersigned authority personally appeared 

JanYce B .  Kelly’ 

Legal Advertising Representative 
who on oath enys that he is 

ofme Florida Times-Union, 

a daily newspaper publihed a t  Jacksonville in Duval County, Florida; that the 

Legal Notice attached mpy of advertkrnent, being a 

Notice of Service Hearing in the matter of 

in the C o w  . 
was published in THE FLORIDA TIMESSUNION in the issues of 

Augus t  27, 1 9 9 5  

Sworn to and subscribed before me 1 

D A  444 
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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISIOR 
NOTICE OF SERVICE HEARING 

DocKm NO. 95oJ95-ws 
Docket No. 950495-WS - Application by Southern States Utilities 
Inc. for rate increase and increawin service availability charges fol 
Orange-0scmla Utilities. Inc. in O%xOla County, and in Bradford 
Brevard. Charlotte, Citrus, Clay, Hernando. Collier, Duval 
Highlands. Hillsborough, Lake, Lee, Marion, Martin, Nassau 
Orange, Osceola. Pasco, Polk, Putnam. Seminole, St. Johns. St 
Lucie, Volusia and Washington Counties. 
Notice is hereby given that the Florida Public Service Commissior 
will conduct a wivice hearing to discuss the above application for a 
water and wastewater rate increase and changes to Sgvice availabilitj 
charges. The service hearing for the utility’s customers in Bradford 
Clay, Duval. Nassau, Putnam and SL Johns County(ies) will be held 
at the following time and place: 

September 20, 1995 

Rime Osborn Convention Center 
Baiiroom south 

lo00 water street 
Jacksonville, FL 32294 

All penons who wish to testify are urged to be present at the beginning 
of the service hearing as the hearing may be adjourned early if no 
customen are present. Any persons requiring same accommodation 
at this hearing because of a physical impairment should .call the 
Division of Records and Reporting at (904) 413-6770 at least five 
calendar days prior to the hearing. If you are bearing or speech 
impaired, please contact the Florida Relay Service by using the 
following numbers: 1-800-955-8770 (VOICE) OR 1-8CC-955-8771 

6m pm. . .  

PURPOSE 
The purpose of the service h&g is to allow. ctistomen and any 
substantially affected penon an opportunity to present commenb and 
information to the Commission about the utility’s quality of service, 
the proposed rate increase, or other matten related to the rate case 
3r the utility. The utility is requesting that customers served water 
mder conventional treatment methods be classified as a separate and 
fistinct service classification from customers receiving water service 
From revene osmosis facilities. Under the utility’s proposal,. the base 
‘acility and gillonage charges assessed to customers will be uniform 
within each service classification. AI1 wastewater customers are 
ncluded in one smice  classication and would be charged the same 
lase facility and gallonage charges. The utility’s application indicates 
hat the utility has or will have placed nearly $100 million of 
idditional water and wastewater plant into service since 1992 and 
.hr&ugh the period ending December 31, 1996. The application also 
ndicates that the majority of these plant additions were required by 
!nvironmental laws, NIS or regulations. The utility’s requested 
:ervice availability charges include charges for meter installation, 
uain extension, scrvice installation, plant,capacity, and allowance for 
hnds prudently invested (AFPI). These charges will only be assessed 
o new customers who connect after Commission approval of the 
:barges. Existing customers will not ‘be -ed service availability 
:barges. Plant capacity and main extension chargk for water treat- 
nent are classified by conventional and reverse osmosis treatment 
nethcds.. The utility proposes plant capacity and main extension 
,barges which are uniform within each water service classification. 
‘he utility proposes only one service classification for wastewater 
emice, and the plant capacity and main extension charges proposed 
x wastewater are uniform. 

W D ) .  
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COPY OF ADVERTISEMEW 

PUBLISHED EYERY AFTERNOON MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY, SATURDAY AND SUNDAY MORNING 

ST. AUGUSTINE AND ST. JOHNS COUNTY, FLORIDA 

STATE OF FLORIDA, 
COUNTY OF ST. JOHNS 
Before the undersigned authority personally appeared 
Barbara Dresslar 

Accounting Clerk 

who on oath says that she is 

of the St. Augustine Record, a 

daily newspaper published at  St. Augustine in St. Johns County, Florida: 

that the attached copy of advertisement, being a 

in the matter of 
Southern States  U t i l i t i e s  Inc. 

in the Court, was published in said newspaper in the 

Affiant further says that the St. Augustine Record is a newspaper published 
a t  St. Augustine, in said St. Johns County, Florida, and that the said 
newspaper her heretofore been continuously published in said St. Johns 
County, Florida, each day and has been entered as second class mail matter 
at  the post office in the City of St. Augustine, in said St. Johns County, 
Florida, for a period of one year next preceding the first publication of the 
copy of advertisement; and affiant further says that she has neither paid nor 
promised any person, firm or corporation any discount, rebate, commission 
or refund for the purpose of securing the advertisement for publication in 
the said newspaper. 

Sworn to and subscri Oth day of , 1 9 2 ,  

by who is personally 

known to me or who has produced Dersonallv known as 

identication. 
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Notice of Service Hearing 
L ' Docket No. 950495-WS 1 

Docket No. 950495-WS - '  Application by Southern Stat;: 
Utilities, Inc. for rate increase and increase in service availabilit] 
charges for Orange-Osceola Utilities, Inc. in Osceola County 
and in Bradford. Brevard, Charlotte, Citrus, Clay, Collier, Duval 
Hernando, Highlands, Hillsborough, Lake, Lee. Marion, Ma& 
Nassau, Orange, Osceola. Pasco, Polk, Putnam. Seminole, St 

Notice is hereby given that the Florida Public Serviii 
Commission will conduct a service hearing to discuss the abo& 
application for a water and wastewater rate increase and change! 
to service availability charges. The service hearing for the 
utility's customers in Bradford. Clay, Duval. Nassau, Putnam a q c  
St. Jopns. County(ies) will be held at the following time anc 
place: 

. September 20,1995 

Prime Osborn Convention Center 
Ballroom South 

1000 Water Street 

All persons who wish to testify are urged to be present at the 
beginning of the service hearing as the hearing may be adjourned 
early if no customers are present. Any persons requiring some 
accommodation at this hearing because of a physical impairment 
should call the Division of Records and Reporting at (904) 413- 
6770 at least five calendar days prior to the hearing. If you a r e  
hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Florida Relay 
Service by using' the following numbers: 1-800-955-8770 
(VOICE) OR 1-800-955-8771 (TDD). ._ 

PURPOSE :.K 

The purpose of the service hearing is to allow customers and &y 
substantially affected person an opportunity to present commerjp 
and information to the Commission about the utility's quality.of 
service, the proposed rate increase, or other matters related to the 
rate case or the utility. The utility is requesting that customers 
served water under conventional treatment methods be classified 
as a separate and distinct service classifcation from customers 
receiving water service from reverse osmosis fac 
atility's proposal, the base facility and gallonage charges 
assessed to customers will be uniform within each service 
Aassification. All wastewater customers are included in one 
service classification and would be charged the same base 
racility and gallonage charges. The utility's application indicates 
hat the utility has or will have placed nearly $100 million of 
additional water and wastewater plant into service since 1992 
and through the period ending December 31, 1996. The 
application also indicates that the majority of these plant 
additions were required by environmental laws, rules or 
:egulations. The utility's requested service availability charges 
.nclude charges for meter installation. main extension, service 
nstallation, plant capacity, and allowance for funds prudently 
nvested (AFPI). These charges will only be assessed to new 
:ustomers who connect after Commission approval of the 
:harges. Existing customers will not be assessed service 
ivailability charges. Plant capacity arid main extension charges 
'or water treatment are classified by conventional and reverse 
)smosis treatment methods. The utility propose plant capacity. 
md main extension charges which are uniform within each water 
cervice classification. The utility proposes only one service 
:lassification for wastewater service, and that plant capacity an& 
nain extension charges proposed for wastewater are uniform. :? 

Johns, St. Lucie, Volusia and Washington Counties. $< 

600  p m .  i 

. .  Jacksonville, I% 32204 

:4: 

.... 
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STATE OF FLORIDA 1 
COUNTY OF ORANGE ) 

AFFIDAVIT 

GLORIA WISHART, having been duly swom, states as follows: 

1. I am an CHce Services Clerk in the Office Services Department of Southern 
States Utilities, Inc. (“3, whose central office is located in Apopka, Florida. 

2. As part of my duties, I am responsible for administering mailings to SSU 
customers, such as notices required by Florida Public Service Commission Rules and Orders. 

3. On August 25 and 30,1995, in my presence and under my supervision, SSU 
personnel mailed to SSLJ customers in Bradford, Clay, Duval, Nassau, Putnam and St. Johns 
Counties a copy of the document identified as “Notice To Customers of Service Hearing” 
attached hereto and marked “Exhibit A.” 

4. The names and addresses of the aforesaid customers were previously obtained by 
SSU from SSU Informarion Services Customer Address Files. A copy of the list of customer 
names and addresses is attached hereto and marked “Exhibit B.” 

5. On August 25 and August 30,1995, SSU personnel and I machine postmarked the 
envelopes containing copies of the aforementioned document(s) and hand delivered the envelopes 
to a representative of the: United States Postal Service for delivery. 

6. Attached hereto and marked “Exhibit C” is a copy of the relevant pages of SSU’s 
m i c e  Services’ Postage meter logbook. The logbook is used to record mailings from SSU’s 
Office Services Department. Exhibit C contains information pertinent to the aforementioned 
mailing, to wit: on August 25,1995, SSU mailed 7120 pieces of mail fitting the description of the 
“SSU Billing Jacksonville Hearing Letter,” on August 30,1995, SSU mailed 5250 pieces of mail 
fitting the description of “Jacksonville Hearing Letters With Labels,” and on August 30,1995, 
SSU mailed 779 pieces of mail fitting the description of “Jacksonville Customer Hearing Letter.” 
I personally made these enmes into the logbook, and the recordations therein coincides with my 
personal observation. 



The foregoing instrument was acknowledged before me this & day of September, 
1995, by GLORIA WISHART, who is personally known to me and who did take an oath. 

W N N A  L HENRY 
NUTARY PUBLIC STATE OF FUIRIDA . 

COMMISSION NO. CC21Z595 
MY COMMISSION WP. IULY 6,1996 

- 
!i 71, \ c A. 47 /-, 

Donna L. Henry 
Notary Public, State of Florida at Large 
My Commission Expires: 7-6-96 
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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS OF SERVICE HEARING 
DOCKET NO. 950495-WS 

Docket No. 950495-WS -- Application by Southern States Utilities. Inc. for rate increase and increase in service availability 
charges for Orange-Osceola Utilities, Inc. in Osceola County, and in Bradford, Brevard. Charlotte, Citrus, Clay, Collier, 
Duval, Hernando, Highlands, Hillsborough, Lake, Lee, Marion, Maxljn, Nassau, Orange, Osceola, Pasco, Polk, Putnam, 
Seminole, St. Johns, St. Lucie, Volusia and Washington Counties. 

DATED: August 30,1995 

Notice is hereby given that the Florida Public Service Commission will conduct service hearings to discuss the above 
application for a water and wastewater rate increase and changes to service availability charges. The service hearing for 
customers in Bradford, Clay, Duval, Nassau, Putnam and St. Johns County(ies) will be held at the following time and 
place: 

September 20,1995 
6:OO p.m. 

Prime Osborn Convention Center 
Ballroom South 
loo0 Water Street 

Jacksonville, FL 32204 

All persons who wish to testiify are urged to be present at the beginning of the service hearing as the hearing may be 
adjourned early if no customers are present. Any person requiring some accommodation at this hearing because of a 
physical impairment should call the Division of Records and Reporting at (904) 413-6770 at least five calendar days prior 
the hearing. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Florida Relay Service by using the following 
numbers: 1-800-955-8770 (VOICE) OR 1-800-955-8771 (TDD). 

PURPOSE 

The purpose of the service hearing is to allow customem and any substantially affected person an opportunity to present 
comments and information to the Commission about the utility's quality of service, the proposed rate increase, or other 
matters related to the rate case 01' the utility. The utility is requesting that customers served water under conventional 
treatment methods be classified 51s a separate and distinct service classification from customers receiving water service from 
reverse osmosis facilities. Under the utility's proposal, the base facility and gallonage charges assessed to customers will be 
uniform within each service classification. All wastewater customers are included in one service classification and would be 
charged the same base facility and gallonage charges. The utility's application indicates that the utility has or will have 
placed nearly $100 million of additional water and wastewater plant into service since 1992 and through the period ending 
December 31,1996. The application also indicates that the majority of these plant additions were required by 
environmental laws, rules or regulations. The utility's requested service availability charges include charges for meter 
installation, main extension, service installation, plant capacity, and allowance for funds prudently invested (AFPI). These 
charges will only be assessed to new customers who connect after Commission approval of the charges. Existing customers 
will not be assessed service availability charges. Plant capacity and main extension charges for water treatment are 
classified by conventional and reverse osmosis treatment methods. The utility proposes plant capacity and main extension 
charges which are uniform within each water service classification. 'Ihe utility proposes only one service classification for 
wastewater service, and the plant capacity and main extension charges proposed for wastewater are uniform. 

FUTURE WATER FOR FLORIDA'S 
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CUSTOMER 
NAME 

, ~~ -.. 
BROWN, STEPHEN H 
BUTLER, BOBBI 
CARPENTER, KENNETH 
CARR, STEVE 
CELMER, STANLEY 
CHANDLER, GILES B 
CONNIE CARTER 
COSTON, MARLIN 
FLANAGAN, EUGENE A 
POLEY, EDWARD J 
PONTANTA, DAVID 
FOUNTAIN, WILLIAM J 
FOY, MARION 
GEORGE, SIDNEY 
GIBBS, ROBERT 
GRAPP, ROBERT M 
G R I P P I T T S ,  OOROTHEA 
HAMMACK, HOWARD R 
HEINECKER, WILLIAM 
HELSEL, PAULINE 
HICKS, SUSAN G 
HOPE LUTHERAN CHURCH 
HOURIHAN, JOSEPH 
HOWELL, L I S A  
IGNOWSKI, GARY 
JOHLER, BEVERLY 
JOHNSON, JOHN E 
JONES, ARTHUR 
JOURNEY, PRANK 
KING, JENNIFER 
LARSEN, NORMAN L 
LOCKE , LAURETTE 
LYNCH, BETTY 
MALLEY, HOWARD C 
MANN, FRED 
MARCHAM, CARL L 
MARTI, JOHN 
MASON, HILLARY 
MCCLARAN JR, WILLIAM C 
MCCOY, HARRELL 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

RT#1 BOX 1080 
P 0 BOX 371 
P 0 BOX 445 
P 0 BOX 133 
P 0 BOX 532 
HCR 01 BOX 138 
S25W26237 MACARTHUR RD 
HCR 0 1  BOX 234 
P 0 BOX 232 
P 0 BOX 348 
1905 KATE 
P 0 BOX 889 
P 0 BOX 161 
BOX 531 
HCR 1 BOX 128 
PO BOX 238 
P 0 BOX 1906 
RT 3 BOX 258 
P 0 BOX 592 
110 WALNUT ST 
PO BOX 426 
P 0 BOX 71 
C/O DUANE STAGE 
P 0 BOX 85 
276 CLIFTON ROAD 
P 0 BOX 230 
P 0 BOX 404 
P 0 BOX 84 
BOX 200 
P 0 BOX 507 
P 0 BOX 367 
146 GIBSON RD 
P 0 BOX 375 
P 0 BOX 332 
P 0 BOX 685 

P 0 BOX 447 
RT#1 BOX 236 
PO BOX 8 
P 0 BOX 69 
P 0 BOX 371 
P 0 BOX 515 
PO BOX 215 
136 MANOR ROLL PL 
PO BOX 221 
RT 3 711 GREEN ACRES 
PO BOX 542 
P 0 BOX 266 
412 S DANA AVE 
HCR 01 BOX 231 
161 WHITE OAK RD 

P o BOX a40 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

MONTICELLO ME 
SATSUMA FL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
S A M  FL 
SATSUMA PL 
WAUKESHA W I  
SATSUMA FL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
PALATKA PL 
WELAKA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
BRUSHTON NY 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
ZALFO SPRINGS FL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA FL 
COLUMBIA PA 
SATSUMA FL 
SATSUMA PL 
MALONE NY 
SATSUMA PL 
CANADA 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
DRY BRANCH W VA 
SATSUMA FL 
SATSUMA PL 
JOHNSON CITY TN 
WELAKA FL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
WELATKA PL 
DEIMONT PA 
WELAKA PL 
BELLAIRE M I  
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA FL 
LIMA OH 
SATSUMA FL 
MC EWEN TN 

Z I P  
CODE 
PLUS 4 

04760 
321890371 
321890445 
321890133 
320890532 
321899725 
531885505 
321899723 
321890232 
321890348 
32177 
321930889 
321890161 
12916 
321899725 
321890238 
33890 
32189 
321890592 
17512 
321890426 
32189 
12953 
321890085 

321890230 
321890404 
321890084 
25061 
321890507 
321890367 
37601 
321930375 
321890332 
321890685 
321890240 
321890447 
32189 
32189 
321890069 
32189 
321890515 
321930215 
15626 
32193 
49615 
321890542 
321890266 
45801 
321899723 
37101 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

POWELL; KENNETH 
QUESADA, BERTIE 
RAGSDALE, MARY 
RAY. RALPH 
RICHARDSON, MILDRED L 
ROBERTS, IDA M 
ROBINSON, WILLIAM 
SAGUI, HAZEL 
SHAPER, CATHY 
SHANE, JOHN 
SKOWRON, STANLEY J 
SPETLA, JOSEPH 
STALVEY, EDITH W 
STALVEY, EDITH W 
STANLEY SABIN 
TAVEINIER, SHIRLEY 
TOLSON, ROBERT E 
TROMBLEY, HERBERT 
TROMBLEY, HERBERT 
TROMBLEY, HERBERT 
TROMBLEY, HERBERT N 
WELLS, MICHAEL E 
WELLS, RONALD 
WEARY, BRIAN H 
WHITE, BARBARAA 
WOOD, LYNN 
YEAGER, ALFRED 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

P 0 BOX 518 
P 0 BOX 561 
RD 3 BOX 171 
PO BOX 251 
P 0 BOX 702 
P 0 BOX 171 
HCR 01 BOX 137 
STAR RT 1 BOX 137 
STAR RT 1 BOX 137 
P 0 BOX 253 
500  JONES ROAD 
P 0 BOX 497 
P 0 BOX 711 
P 0 BOX 436 
PO BOX 652 
P 0 BOX 164 
P 0 BOX 149 
P 0 BOX 281 
BOX 821 
P 0 BOX 674 
P 0 BOX 545 
HCR 01 BOX 233 
P 0 BOX 173 
P 0 BOX 173 
P 0 BOX 455 
111 MOHAWK ST 
P 0 BOX 398 
BOX 104 
P 0 BOX 104 
P 0 BOX 104 
BOX 104 
P 0 BOX 451 
P 0 BOX 261 
P 0 BOX 53 
P 0 BOX 433 
P 0 BOX 252 
8810 PEARNE AVE 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  * * *  

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
MALONE NY 
SATSUMA PL 
STASUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATS'm PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
SATSUMA PL 
WELAKA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA FL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
E PALATKA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSDMA PL 
SATSUMA FL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
BALTIMORE MU 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

321890518 
321890561 
129539524 
32189 
321890702 
321890171 
321899725 
321899725 
32189 

322202022 
321890497 
321930711 
321890436 
321890652 
321890164 
321890149 
321890281 
32131 
321890674 
321890545 
321899723 
321890173 
321890173 
321890455 
321891741 
321890398 
321890104 
311890104 
32189 
32189 
321890451 
321890261 
321890053 
321890433 
32189 
21234 

,.,.nnn..r* 
3&10>"*03 



FOR BOOK 126 ON B I L L  DATE 8/25/95 

QUERY NAME . . . . .  BK-BILLD 
LIBRARY NAME . . . .  DONALIB 

F I L E  L I BRARY MEMBER FORMAT 
SCUSTM PS36F CUSTM CUSTR 

DATE . . . . . . . .  09 /13 /95  
TIME . . . . . . . .  15:D1:53 

BOOK & B I L L 0  GUST NME R ADDR 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

ADDISON, FRANCINE 
AINESWORTH, MARY 
ALIG,  WANDA 
ANDERSON, CARL 
ANDERSON, JAMES 
ANDERSON, WALTER T 
ATKINSON, J R 
BABCOCK, HAROLD 
BARNES, TAMMY 
BARNHART. E A W i  

- - . . . . . , .. . . 
BOGGS, D A V I D  
BOROFF, E L A I N E  
BOURPUIN, MARY 
BOWMAN, ROBERT C 
BOYD, JERRY 
BOZEMAN, VERNON 
BREESE, D I A N A  
BRIGHENTI,  J U L I O  
BUCKNER. CLARENCE K 

OOLAN, ROBERT 
OOMPE, LAPATRA 
OUNGEY, LEE A 
EDMUNDS, HENRY 
FERGUSON, OARRELL 
F ICACCI ,  LENA E 
FINO, JODY 
F I R S T  B A P T I S T  CHURCH 
F I R S T  B A P T I S T  CHURCH 
FORD, WENDELL 
GARCIA, SANTOS 

H A I L  I NG 
ADDRESS 
L I N E  1 

RT 2 BOX 1128 
PO BOX 38 
RT 1 PO BOX 634 
PO BOX 86 
PO BOX 490 
PO BOX w n  ~~ ~~~~ x HELEN .GEVERT 
RT 1 BOX 19 
RT 1 BOX 3 7 7  
PO EGX i% 
24 CALDWELL AVE 
PO BOX 346 

P O-BOX z j 9  
PO BOX 3 7 5  
PO BOX 63 
P 0 BOX 147 
PO BOX 94 
2739 COLONIAL AVE 
PO BOX 27 
P 0 BOX 121 
PO BOX 3 0 9  
PO BOX 423 
P 0 BOX 354 
313 CARVER ST 
PO BOX 244 
P 0 BOX 259 
PO BOX 482 
PO BOX 284 
P 0 BOX 621 
PO BOX 3 1 3  
PO BOX 863 
PO BOX 182 
PO BOX 23 
ATTN ROSEMARY COMBS 
PO BOX 121 
P D BOX 432 
P 0 BOX 219 

H A I L I N G  
C I T Y  AN0 STATE 

. -. . -. .. . . . .. . . . . - 
POHONA PARK F L  
HONESOALE PA 
HORIAH NY 
POMONA PARK FL 
G A i i i H i i i D G E  i i Y  
WAVERLY NY 
POMONA PARK F L  
POHONA PARK F L  
POHONA PARK F L  
POHONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POHONA PARK F L  
HASTINGS NY 
LAKE COHO F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POHONA PARK F L  
POMONA PK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
FLAGLER BEACH F L  
POHONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POHONA PARK F L  
POHONA PARK F L  
POHONA PARK F L  
LAKE COHO F L  
S W ROANOKE VA 
PDMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POHONA PK F L  
PAMONA PARK F L  
POHONO PARK F L  
POOLER GA 
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
PDMONA PARK F L  
SATSUMA F L  

-. .. . - - -. . - . - 
POMONA PARK FL  

Z I P  
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32112 
321810038 
3 2  18 19705 
3 2 1 8 1 0 0 8 6  
3 2 1 8 1 0 4 9 0  
3 2 1 8 1 0 4 9 0  
1 8 4 3 1  
12960 
3 2 1 8 1 9 7 0 3  
i 3 6 i 5  
14892 
3 2 1 8 1 0 3 4 6  
3 2  18 10052 
3 2 1 8 1 0 4 5 9  
3 2 1 8 1 0 1 1 2  
3 2 1 8 1 9 7 0 3  
3 2  1819801 
13076 
321570157 
3 2  18 1980 1 
321810185 
32 18 10 100 
321810624 
321810579 
321 3 6 2 8 3 5  
32 18 10180 
3 2  18 10659 
3 2 1 8 1 0 3 7 5  
3 2 1 8 1 0 0 6 3  
3 2 1 8 1 0 1 4 7  
3 2 1 5 7  
24015 
321810027 
321810121 
321810309 
32181 
32181 
3 1 3 2 2  
3 2  18 10244 
3 2 1 8 1  
32 18 10482 
3 2 1 8 9 0 2 8 4  
3 2 1 8 9  
3 2 1 8 1 0 3 1 3  
3 2 1 8 1 0 8 6 3  
3 2  1 120 182 
32181 
321810505 
321810121 
32157 
32181 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

GROCHOLSKi , -PETER 
GULLEOGE, L O I S  

HAMILTON, WESLEY F 
HANBURY, W I L L I A M  
HANDY WAY X777 

HALL!CIAY, ELLEN 

LGNCO, DAN I E l  
LUCAS. 8 
MAHL, S IDNEY 
MALPHURS, CATHY A 
MAULOING, HARRY 

M A I L  I NC 
ADDRESS 
L I N E  1 

PO BOX 730 

PO BOX 580 
8580 ROME WESTERNVILL 
P 0 BOX 236 
P 9  BOX 575 
22 NEWTON ST 
PO BOX 260 
M I L L E R  ENTERPRISES 
PO BOX 363 
99 SW 12TH AVE 
PO BOX 116 
PO BOX 415 

.E RO 

- .__  
PO BOX 62 
R T  1 PO BOX 281 
RR 1 PO BOX 318 
1625 EAST ROAD 
BEAR R I V E R  RO 
RT 1 
PO BOX 803 
PO BOX 265 
RT 2 PO BOX 2457 
PO BOX 611 
PO BOX 584 
1905 KATE S T  
PO BOX 684 
PO BOX 684 

M A I L I N G  
C I T Y  AN0 STATE 

POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
FRANKLIN N J  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
ROME NY 
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK FL 
S GLENS FALLS NY 
POMONA PARK F L  
CRESCENT C I T Y  F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
BOCA RATON F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
PALATKA F L  
ORANGE C I T Y  F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  

. . . . . . .. . . . .. . . . . - 
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
NESCOPECK PA 
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
PALATKA F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONO PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  

Z I P  
CODE 
PLUS 4 

321810730 
321810730 
32 1810287 
321810326 
07416 
321810772 
321810580 
13440 
32181 
32?8?C575 
128034841 
32 18 10260 
32 1 122699 
321810363 
33486 
321810116 
32 18 104 15 
321780490 
32763 
32 1810507 
32 1810262 
321810406 
321810305 
19943 
45261 
32181 
32 18 10062 
321819723 
321819703 
32216 
013709598 
32 18 1980 1 
32 1810803 
32 18 10265 
18635 
32 18 106 1 1 
321810584 
32177 
321810684 
3218 10684 
321810163 
321810634 
32181 
321810324 
45661 
32 18 104 12 
32 18 10776 
18472 
13471 
32181 
628643405 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

M A I L I N G  
ADDRESS 
L I N E  1 

~. 
MIMS, V E ~ N A  MAE 
MUNN, CHARLES W 
MURPHY, -I r! 
NOLES, AOOIE 
NOLES, P I E R R E  0 
NOTCHICK, FRANCIS T 
O ' N E I L ,  S GENE 
OAKHOUSE, THE E L I Z A B E T H  BOGGS 
PANZRINO, MARLENE 
PECK, SAM 
PENOYER, JAMES 
P I L G R I M  CONGREGATIONAL 
POMONA PK P I Z Z A  & SUB 
PRYOR, B I L L Y  J 
PUCKETT, LARRY 
PUTNAM MOWER 
RAFFERTY, CANDACE 
RAYO, N I N F A  
REED, DONNA 
REED, J E N N I E  
REID,  CARRIE 
REID,  PAUL 
RELYEA, WALTER 
RHINEHART, BOB 
ROBINSON, HARVEY L 
ROE, P L 
ROOT, C 
ROSSIE, RACHEL 
ROYSTER, WM P 
RYAN, ROBERT I 
SCHENK, ROLAND M 
SCHOLL, BETTY 
SCHUCK, P R I S C I L L A  
SECHKO, ALEXANDER 
SLOAN, BECKY 
SOUTHERN BELL 133474 
SPENCER, FENTON 
STACHNICK, JOHN P 
STRAKER, DON 
THE CAR PORT 
THOMPSON, BRUCE 
THOMPSON, MILDRED 
TOOTLE, E L 
TOWN BATH HOUSE 

PO BOX 768 
P!? sox W ?  
PO BOX 2 3 7  
P 0 BOX 1 3 1  
PO BOX 593 
PO BOX 774 
PO BOX 157 
P 0 BOX 249 
PO BOX 264 
PO BOX 75 
PO BOX 309 
PO BOX 5 7 3  
P 0 BOX 146 
P 0 BOX 126 
P 0 BOX 267 
PO BOX 433 
P 0 BOX 553 
PO BOX 842 
PO BOX 109 
PO BOX 9 
213 N M A I N  ST 
PO BOX 3 7 2  
PO BOX 704 
P 0 BOX 177 
PO BOX 385 
10 WOODLAND ST 
PO BOX 190 
PO BOX 517 
% MRS ROBERT L RYAN 
177 BURGOYNE AVE 
PO BOX 195 
PO BOX 1238 R I L E Y  RO 
R T  3 PO BOX 3 1 9  
P 0 BOX 743 
PO BOX 44252 
PO BOX 261 
PO BOX 452 
PO BOX 519 
P 0 BOX 3 9 7  
PO BOX 847 
% STANLEY E H I L T E R  
PO BOX 56 
PO BOX 518 

M A I L  I NG 
C I T Y  AN0 STATE 

POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PK FL 
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
SCRANTON PA 
MERRILL  W I  
POMONA PK F L  
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK FL 
L A K E  COHO F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK F I  
POMONA PK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK F L  
P IERSON F L  
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK F L  
PnYnYA DARK FI  . -. .. . . . .. .. . , - 
GLOVERSV I L L E  NY 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
PnMnNA PARK FI . -. .- . .. . . . .. . . . . - 
POMONA PARK FL 
NEWBURYPORT MA 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
HUDSON F A L L S  NY 
POMONA PARK F L  
WINDSOR NY 
POMONA PARK F L  
POMONA PARK FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
POMONA PARK F I  
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK F L  

Z I P  
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32 18 10660 
32 18 10205 
32181 
32181 
3 2  1810567 
1 8 4 3 6  
54452 
3 2 1 8 1 0 0 4 7  
3 2 1 8 1  
22 ?8 7 342 1 
3 2 1 8 1 0 2 3 7  
3 2 1 8 1 0 1 3 1  
3 2 1 8 1 0 5 9 3  
3 2  18 10774 
32 1570 157 
3218 10249 
3218 10264 
32 1810075 
32 1810309 
321810573 
3 2 1 8 1 0 1 4 6  
3 2 1 8 1  
3 2  18 10267 
3 2 1 8 1  
3 2 1 8 0  
3 2 1 8 1 0 8 4 2  
321810109 
3 2 1 8 1 0 0 0 9  
12078 
321810372 
32 18 10704 
321810177 
3 2 1 8 1 0 3 8 5  
019502020 
3 2 1 8 1  
3 2 1 8 1 0 5 1 7  
32 18 10207 
12839 
3 2 1 8 1 0 1 9 5  
138659998 
3 2 1 8 1 9 8 0 3  
32181 
322314252 
3218 10261 
3218 10452 
32 18 105 19 
3 2 1 8 1 0 3 9 7  
3 2 1 8 1 0 8 4 7  
3 2 1 8 1 0 3 9 4  
3 2 1 8 1 0 0 5 6  
321810518 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

TOWN H A L L  
TOWN PARK 
TWISS, W H 
U S POST O F F I C E  
VARNAOOE, OPHELIE 
WARNCKE, SHAREE 
WHATLEY, MAYFREO C 
WHYTE, JOHN R 
WIGFALL, RUTH 
)?!LL!t?!S, RONDA .! 
WINOOVER, JOHN 
WINOOVER, JOHN 
ZEKARIA,  I R W I N  

* * *  E N 0  O F  R E  P O R  

M A I L  I NG 
ADDRESS 
L I N E  1 

T 

% COMMUNITY 
PO BOX 518 
PO BOX 85 
E M A I N  ST 
PO BOX 666 
PO BOX 234 
PO BOX 668 
P 0 BOX 323 
PO Boc 355 
P 0 scx ??? 
PO BOX 747 
PO BOX 747 
PO BOX 425 

* * I  

CTR 

M A I L  I NG 
C I T Y  AN0 STATE 

POHONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
POHONA PARK FL 
POHONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
POHONA PARK FL 
POHONA PARK FL 
POHONA PARK FL 
CRESCENT C : : Y  :: 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 
POMONA PARK FL 

Z I P  
CODE 
PLUS 4 

3218105 18 
3218 105 18 
321810085 
32181 
32 18 10666 
321810234 
32 18 10668 
32181 
321810355 

3218 10747 
321810747 
3218 10425 

=-..- ac I IC 



St, S o ' n n  5 t t ' L ~ k  k w - d  
FOR BOOK #33 ON BILL DATE 8/25/95 

QUERY NAME . . . . .  BK-BILLD 
LIBRARY NAME . . . .  DONALIB 
FILE LIBRARY MEMBER 
SCUSTM QS36P CUSTM 

DATE . . . . . . . .  09/12/95 
TIME . . . . . . . .  09:36:09 

FORMAT 
CUSTR 

BOOK 5 BILLD CUST NME h M D R  



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

ACTON, WILBER C 
BARPIELD, GEORGE 
BATCHLOR, JAMES W 
BENNETT, AGNES E 
BENNETT, WILLIAM 
BOSCA, JOSEPH 
BOYD, GERALD 
BRANKA, PETER 
BRZEZINSKI, JOSEPH 
BUMP, PHILIP 
BURCH, GARY 
BURGE, JAMES 
CHANDLER, DONALD 
COX, L P 
CZARNOMSKI , MARIAN 
DE LONG, SHIRLEY 
DEMSKY, MIKE 
DIORIO, BETTE R 
DRISCOLL, E J 
EDWARDS, JOHN 
ELLISWORTH, JAMES W 
FISHER, THOMAS 
PLANAGAN, JEWELL 
PRIEDT, BLAKE 
PRUMVELLER, ELIZABETH 
GOAD, CHARLES A 
GREENE, SILAS 
HARBART, ELLSWORTH W 
HARRISON, JAMBS 
HENDERSON, THEOLINE 
HUTCHINSON, DARLENE 
JAEHN, ANN ELIESE 
JOZWIAK,. HENRY S 
JURUS , RICHARD 
KOMINDO, CARROLL 
KRAKOWIAK, JOHN A 
KROPLICH, GLORIA JEAN 
LOVIN, J D 
LUTEN, JEPPERY 
LYNN, ROBERT 0 
MAINOR, STEVE L 
MATNEY, JAMES T 
MCDONALD, BARBARA J 
MOPFITT, BROWN LOWE 
MONDRO, PRANK 
MOORE, CLARENCE 
MULKEY, TOM 
MURPHY, EMBTT 
MURPHY, JOSEPH 
NIBS, BERNICE 
OTTESEN, DELORES 

C 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

STAR RT 1 PO BOX 694U 
604 OAK VIEW SQ 
BCR 1 PO BOX 739 B 
RT 1 BOX 688 
C/O KELLY BENNETT 
HCR 1 PO BOX 729 
STAR RT 1 PO BOX 724 
STAR RT 1 PO BOX 704 
HCR 1 PO BOX 6828 
1217 WESTLAWN DR 
HCR 1 PO BOX 696 
RT 1 BOX 698 
51 ALLEN FD 
C/O LOUISE EDWARDS 
STAR RT 1 PO BOX 685 
432 HULMEVILLE AVE 
STAR RT 1 BOX 715 
25 E OAK ST 
3554 YORKSHIRE 
RR 1 PO BOX 1305 
5978 SENECA CT 
PO BOX 706 
STAR RT 1 BOX 718 
PO BOX 36 
PO BOX 167 
STAR RT 1 PO BOX 694 
PO BOX 212 
STAR RT 1 PO BOX 705 
STAR RT 1 PO BOX 693 
STAR RT 1 PO BOX 684 
HCR 1 PO BOX 700 
HC RT X1 BOX 682 
HCR 1 PO BOX 676 
1 STONY BROOK DRIVE 
2200 AMANLIA LANE 
6379 O'CONNOR DIVE 
STAR RT 1 BOX 695 R 
PO BOX 177 
HCR-1 BOX 693X 
IC WILLIAM R LYNN 
HCR 1 PO BOX 714 
PO BOX 326 

* HCR 1 PO BOX 671 
RT 2 PO BOX 332P 
6880 WARWICK ST 
237 SLlNSBT DR 
919 CHARLES ST 
145 BUPPAM RD 
STAR RT 1 BOX 740M 
P 0 BOX 21 
RT 1 PO BOX 720 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
PORTER CORNERS NY 
LAKE LUTOWANA MO 
SATSUMA PL 
PENMlEL PA 
SATSUMA PL 
ALEXANDRIA VA 
DETROIT MI 
FORT ANN NY 
LOCKWRT NY 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
LITCHPIELO OH 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA FL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
LANCASTER NY 
HOWELL MI 
MCKWRT NY 
SATSUMA PL 
SYLVA NC 
SATSUMA PL 
FREDERICK MD 
SATSUMA PL 
SAN MATE0 PL 
SATSUMA PL 
BAKERSFIELD NC 
DETROIT M I  
WARNER ROBINS GA 
W PAIM BCH PL 
PELHAM MA 
SATSUMA PL. 
KINGS MILLS OH 
SATSUMA PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

321899801 
31093 
321899618 
321899801 
32189 
321899617 
32189 
321899615 
321899613 
322116071 
321899614 
321899801 
128591815 
64086 
321899613 
19047 
321899615 
22301 
482242324 
128279722 
14094 
321890706 
32189 
44253 
321890167 
321899614 
321890212 
321899615 
321899613 
321899613 
321899614 
32189 
321899611 
140861415 
48843 
14094 
32189 
287790177 
321899801 
21701 
321899615 
321870326 
321899611 
287059621 
482283487 
31088 
334017529 
010029722 
32189 
450340021 
321899801 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

PALMER, SHIRLEY 
PITMAN, BILL 
RETTERER, ROBERT 
RICCITELLI, BASIL J 
RICHARDSON, A J 
RINCON, MANUEL 
SHEREDA, RAYMOND 
SILVER, HOWARD I 
SIQUES, GEORGE C 
SXZGIEL, !?T?X.EY 
SMITH, CHET 
SMITH, G FRANKLIN 
SMITH, RICHARD 
STINSON, JOHN MICHAEL 
TANK, HERMAN 
TAYLOR, LOUISE 
TAYLOR, LOUISE 
VEUCASOVIC, LILY 
WALTERS , CRAWPORD 
WALTERS, CRAWFORD T 
WHEELUS, RONALD 
WILLIAMS. BARBARA A 
WILSON, C H 
WING, VERNON 
WOLPENSPERGER, ROBERT 
WOODS, JAMES R 
YARBROUGH, GEORGE T 
YOUNG, CARLOS 
YOUNG, HOWARD 
ZINNS, LOTTIE M 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

1502 ORLAND ST 
PO BOX 457 
HCR 1 PO BOX 689 
STAR RT 1 PO BOX 730 
ST RD 1 PO BOX 699 
STAR RT 1 PO BOX 693-M 
RR 1 BOX 726 
HCR 1 PO BOX 673 
PO BOX 713 

1 PO BOX 5s: 
HCR 1 PO BOX 727 
828 LWE 
STAR RT 1 BOX 716 
STAR RT 1 BOX 731 
PO BOX 271 
3403 MCGREGOR LANE 
3403 MCGREGOR LN 
8233 SANDPIPER DR 
HCR 1 BOX 709 
HCR 1 BOX 709 
847 PIN OAK WAY 
C/O MARION M PLYNN 
PO BOX 319 
7.972 BARKMAN DR 
3607 GREENSPELDER APT 9 
HC 1 BOX 686W 
STAR RT 1 BOX 741 
HCR 1 PO BOX 708 
STAR RT 1 PO BOX 719 
RT 1 Po BOX 755 

-C 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

PHILADELPHIA PA 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SkTSilMk Pi 
SATSUMA PL 
MCCONNELLSBURG PA 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
TOLEDO OH 
TOLEDO OH 
CANTON MI 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
LAWRENCEVILLE GA 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
WATERPORD MI 
SHARONVILLE OH 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

19126 
321890457 
321899613 
321899617 
320899614 
321899613 
321899801 
321899611 
321890713 
32iS996i2 
321899617 
17233 
321899615 
321899617 
321890277 
43623 
43623 
481871711 
321899615 
321899615 
30245 
32189 
321890319 
483292526 
45241 
32189 
32189 
321899615 
321899616 
321899801 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  * * *  



.. 
5
. 

tu 

9 .a 
c( 
a
 

M x 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

ANGELL, DAVID 
ANGELL, MILDRED 
BATICK, AL 
BENNETT, RICHARD N 
BROWN, CLEO 
BURGOYNE, JUDY 
CARTER, DANIEL L 
COLE, ROBERT 
COLLINS, W S 
CCSNEP,, JOHN 
COTTER, JAMES 
CRANE, DEAN 
CREW, JOHN 
CROWLEY, STETHEN 
DANIELS, CHARLES 
DUNDISH, GWEN 
GARCIA, JUSTINO 
HATTON, CHARLES W 
HELDT J R ,  0 M 
HOLLAND, DIANE 
HUTCHINSON, J W 
JOHNSON, C C 
LEE, KYLE 
LOVELL, WILLIAM H 
MARRIOTT, RALPH 
MASSEY, JAMES R 
MCKAY, WILLIAM M 
MIESMER, EDWARD P. 
MIZE, REX 
PATTON, DALE E 
POTTER, RICHARD 
PRUDENCIO, BERNARD 
RADUE, ARTHUR W 
RHODES, C A 
RICH, HAROLD E 
RIDGEWAY, BRYAN 
ROUNDTREE, WILLIAM 
SkYBS, ERNST 
SARATOGA HARBOR CIVl 
SHEFFIELD, JOHN 
STEPHENS, ROBERT J 
TURNER. GEORGE 
WATSON, K C 

:C CLUB 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

RT 1 BOX 185 
STAR RT 1 BOX 185 
621 CAMP BRANCH RD 
HCH 01 BOX 163 
2925 FOREST BLVD 
PO BOX 624 
PO BOX 765 
ROUTE 1,BOX 189 
PO BOX 608 
HCR Oi EOX 161 
RT 1 BOX 195 
ROUTE 1 BOX 69 
HCR 01 BOX 187 
PO BOX 67 
RT 1 BOX 168 LAKEVIEW DR 
STAR RT 1 BOX 149 
C/O JUSTINO GARCIA J R  
P 0 BOX 187 
P 0 BOX 440 
3614 GATEWOOD DRIVE 
HCR 01 BOX 170 
HC 1 BOX 179 
325 SARATOGA DR 
ST RT 1 BOX 183 
P 0 BOX 724 
HC1 BOX 150 
P 0 BOX 83 
HCR 01 BOX 188 
PO BOX 118 
HC1 BOX 168P 
125 BEACH 17TH STREET 
P 0 BOX 619 
P 0 BOX 211 
HCR-1 BOX 159 
P 0 BOX 693 
P 0 BOX 500 
7345 NW 52 ST 
P 0 BOX 415 
P 0 BOX 366 
42085 US 19 N. 
P 0 BOX 683 
STAR RT 1 BOX 178 
P 0 BOX 188 
. * *  

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
WAYNESVILLE NC 
SATSUMA PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
SATSUMA PL 
WELAKA FL 

SATSUMA FL 
SATSbNh PL 
SATSUMA FL 
SAN MATE0 FL 

SATSUMA FL 
SATSUMA FL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA, FL 
SATSUMA FL 
SATSUMA FL 
ORLANDO PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA FL 

SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
PAR ROCKWAY NY 
WBLAKA FL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA PL 
LAUDERHILL FL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA FL 
TARPON SPRINGS FL 
E PALATKA FL 
SATSUMA PL 
SATSUMA FL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

321899801 
321899730 
28786 
321899727 
322463684 
32189 
32193 
321899801 
321890608 
jii899727 
321899801 
321878765 
321899730 
32189 
32189 
321899726 
321890041 
321890187 
321890440 
328127515 
321899729 
321899729 
32189 
321899730 
32189 
32189 
321890083 
321899730 
321890118 
32189 
116914527 
321930619 
321890211 
321899727 
321890693 
321890500 
333196312 
321890415 
321890366 
34689 
321310683 
321899729 
321890188 



QUERY NAME . . . . .  BK-BILLD 
LIBRARY NAME . . . .  DONALIB 

FILE LIBRARY MEMBER FORMAT 
scusm QS36F CUSTM CUSTR 

DATE . . . . . . . .  0 9 / 1 2 / 9 5  
TIME . . . . . . . .  0 9 : 2 6 : 1 8  

BOOK h BILLD CUST NME h ADDR 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

AARVIG, LILLIE S 
ALTMAN, RUTH 
ANDERSON, RAY 
ANGELI, JOSEPH 
ARTHUR, MARJORIE 
AUSIELLO, ARMAND 
BAINUM, CHARLES 
BATES, TONI 

' BELEW, JOHN 
BELEW, ZCEN T 
BELEW, JOHN T 
BIDDLE, EDWARD 0 
BISHOP. W E 

J 

B 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

INTERLACHEN PL 
HOLLISTER FL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
CENTRAL LAKE MI 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
XNDEPENDENCE i(y 
INDEPENDENCE KY 
VERONA KY 
BOWLING GREEN KY 
INTERLACHEN PL 
HOLLISTER PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
TWINING MI 
HOLLISTER PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
CENTERLINE MI 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN FL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
HUBBARD OH 
INTERLACHBN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
WAYNE WV 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN FL 
INTERLACHBN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
ENGLAND 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
BENTON HARBOR MI 
INTERLACHEN FL 
INTERLACHBN PL 
STERLING MI 
INTERLACHBN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
MILTON MA 
HOLLISTER PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

321480083 
321470333 
321481657 
321489101 
321488555 
321489191 
496220413 
321481596 
32148 
4iO5i 
41051 
41092 
42101 
32148 
32147 
321489251 
321489126 
48766 
321470652 
321489191 
48015 
321489252 
321489126 
32148 
32148 
44425 
32148 
32148 
25570 
321489123 
321480585 
32148 
321480054 
321481130 
321489126 
321489128 
321489120 

32148 
321489129 
32148 
49022 
321489130 
321489106 
48659 
3 2 14 8 9 12 7 
321481380 
321489251 
320489123 
02186 
32147 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

PALCH, CARL 
FALCON, WALTER 
PIGUEROA, MARCUS A 
PINLEY, LLOYD 
PISHBURN, CHARLES 
FISHER, DONALD 
FLOYD, HELEN J 
PORE, DONNA R 
PORMANEK, BERNADINE 
FRANK, WILLIAM 
PRECKER, GENEVA 
PREEHLING, BERNARD R 
GAGNE , VICTOR 
GARROW, ILINE 
GATES, PHYLLIS 
GEORGE, WILLIAM E 
GIBBARD, STANLEY 
GIOVANNIELLO, JOSEPH 
GOUGER, SHIRLEY 
GRUNO, PAUL 
GUINDON, LEROY B 
GUINETl’E, ALFRED 
HAGAN, OSCAR W 
HALVERSON, CLIFFORD 
HAWLEY, ROBERT 
HEAVNER, ELIZABETH 
HENKE, PRANK 
HILGERSON, TERRY 
HORDYNIEC, VICTORIA 
HORNBACK, WALTER 
HOUSEND, ALLAN 
HOWARD, BARNARD B 
HOWELL, DWIGHT L 
HUDSON, DIANA 
HUDSON, EVELYN P 
HUGHES, LLOYD 
JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 
JAUP, BARBARINE . 
JOHNSON, EMILY 
JOHNSON, GLENN 
JOHNSON, HENRY L 
JONES, DOROTHY 
JONES, STEFAN 
KAMMERZELL JR, JOHN 
KAYE, KEITH 
KINKER, DONALD E 
KOLODZIEAJ, MICHAEL 
KOVATCH, BILL 
KRECOTA, PETER 
LA PIRIRA, ROGER J 
LANEY, EARL 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MISSION 

5210 EAST COUNTY RD 
153 REAVES RT3 BOX 606 
116 RIDGEWOOD 
RR 3 PO8 660 
‘r MARIE PISHBURN 
POB 1108 
P 0 BOX 356 
PO BOX 981 
RR 3 PO8 661 
RR 3 POB 371-A 
2958 TREEMONT RD 
RT 3 PO8 629-P SALEM ST 
RR 3 POB 534 

PO BOX 610 
RR 3 POB 356 
2582 W OLD STATE RD 
RR 3 POB 374-A 
POB 332 
RR 3 POB 567 
105 WARD AVE 
RT 3 POB 322-H 
RT 3 P 0 BOX 531 
20867 CYMAN AVE 
POB 381 
RT 3 POB 676 
RT 3 PO8 401X 
RT 3 POB 610 
3093 GOODSON 
RR 3 W B  546 
P 0 BOX 264 
208 N 3RD ST 
1361 FEDERAL HWY APT 207 
P 0 BOX 779 
RR 3 PO8 679 
9584 E PLEASANT VLY RD 
8651 BAY PINE RD 
RR 3 PO8 542 
427-3 AMHERST ST #337  
3504 NORWOOD RD 
3928 NW 23RD DR 
PO8 535 

1442 KETTERING ST 
RR 2 POB 3322 
RR 3 POB 376 
RT 3 BOX 689 
110 SALEM ST 
PO8 1373 
BOX 514 
RT 4 P 0 BOX 5 7 5  W 

RR 3 mB 351 

‘32382 SPRINGSIDE LN 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

CROSS PINES IN 
INTERLACHEN PI. 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
KALKASKA MI 
INTERLACHEN PL 
HOLLISTER PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
COLUMBUS OH 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
HOLLISTER PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
E JORDAY MI 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
WARREN MI 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
HAMTRAMCK MI 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
SHEPHERD MI 
BOCA RATON PL 
HOLLISTER PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
SHEPHERD MI 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
NASHUA NH 
HUNTINGTON WV 
GAINESVILLE PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
SOLON OH 
BURTON MI 
PALATKA PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

47017 
321489803 
32148 
321489128 
49646 
321481108 
321470356 
32148 
321489128 
321489255 
43221 
32148 
321489121 
321489253 
321470610 
321489253 
49727 
321489255 
321480332 
321489123 
321488587 
321489251 
321489121 
480914324 
321480381 
321489129 
321489803 
321489126 
482123711 
321489121 
321480264 
488830042 
33432 
32147 
321489129 
488839356 
32256 
321489121 
03063 
25705 
32605 
321480535 
44139 
48509 
321779682 
321489101 
32148 
32148 
321481373 
32148 
321489552 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

LANEY, JAMES 
LAWSON, SANDY 
LEIGHTON, BLAINE 
LEWIS, JESSIE 
LILLIE, GEORGE 
LINDSEY, ROBERT 
LOPPLIN, RAYMOND 
LOVELAND. VERN B 
LOVINGSHIMER, BETTY S 
U U l r l n N I ,  ZhMES L i  

LYNCH, ROSELLA 
MACLEAN, MARGARET DENISE 
MADDEN, C J 
MARCHAND, REGINALD 
MARTIN, ELIZABETH 
MATHENY, JOHN W 
MCCOY, PATSY K 
MCDOUGALL, DOLORES 
MCGRAW, PATRICK M 
MCHENRY, R D 
MCMANUS, SHIZUKO 
MEPPORD, CLAUDE D 
MELTON, TAMMY 
MICCICHE, MACHAEL R 
MOLLISON, BARBARA 
MONGOLD, MARY 
MOREL, EUGENE 
MCREL, PEARL 
MORRBLL, EDWARD 
MULLETT, JAMES J 
MUSGRAVE, RALPH 
NEWCOMB, STANLEY H 
NICKERSON, VIVIAN 
NIELSEN, RALPH 
NINEKIRK, JACK 
NOWASKI, DORIS 
NOYES, WILLIAM 
OGLE, JOHN D 
OKES, CRYSTAL 
PANGLE, LOIS 
PARHAM, AUBREY L 
PEACOCK, ROBIN L 
PEARCE, INEZ E 
PECK, WILLIAM 
PERETTA, GLADYS HENDERSON 
PEREZ, KIM A 
PETERS, GEORGE 
PETRAK, RALPH 
PICKENS, ANNA B 
PICKERING, NOREINA 
PICKLES, WILLIAM 

.*. ^_..._ 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

% BEVERLY LANEY 
RT 3 POB 329 
POB 330 
103 BARON AVE 
506 N FRONT ST 
RR 3 POB 597 
310 SURF SPRAY DR 
113 WINCHESTER AVE 
117 SAWYER --- .^* rvL) 'Avo 
245 WILD WOOD DR LOT 17 
RT 3 POB 528 
C/O CHARLENE MENDEN 
POB 289 
RR 5 BOX 6465 
POB 1014 
PO BOX 1642 
RR 3 POB 543 
108 ASH ST 
RR 3 POB 326 
POB 1287 
P 0 BOX 624 
RT 3 P 0 BOX 613 
POB 476 
RR 3 POB 347 
13 PINE ST 
RI 
% JBANNE CRABTREE 
P 0 BOX 1114 
1516 SLATER RD 
106 RBAVES AVE 
POB 1197 
RR 3 POB 581 
13265 WALTER 
POB 195 
RR 3 POB 570-A 
POB 144 
C/O STEVEN SHERIDAN 
RT 4 BOX 22B 
POB 81 
3801 CROWN POINT RD 
% L W  TEXEIRA 
RR 3 POB 662 
POB 663 
RT 3 POB 367 
118 ASH ST 
RT 3 POB 643 
RR 3 POB 608 
101 BARON AVENUE 
POB 546 
POB 648 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
iNTi3RLAGiEN lL 
SAINT AUGUSTINE FL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
ORMOND BCH PL 
HOLLISTER PL 
PALATKA PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN FL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN FL 
INTERLACHEN FL 
INTERCESSION PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
PETERSBURG WV 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
SHEBOYGAN MI 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
WARREN MI 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN FL 
PALILTKA PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN FL 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

. , . -. . . . . . .- 
REIMAN, VIVIAN A 
REINHOLD, PATRICIA V. 
RENWICK, JAMES 
ROBBINS, BOBBI 
ROBERT, JOHN 
ROBERT, JOHN M 
ROBERTIELLO, THOMAS 
ROBERTS, ELDRED 
ROSS, ARTHUR 
ROSS, JAMES M 
RUDD, CHARLES 
SAGOTZ, CHARLES 
SAILOR, CLAUDIA 
SEBRING, WALTER 
SEDER, LESTER 
SEGARS, LINDA GAIL 
SEGVICH. NINA L 
SEWELL, JACK 
SEYDLITZ, ROBERT 
SEYDLITZ, ROBERT 
SIANO, LOUIS P 
SIDOTI, JOHN P 
SIEDLECKI, EUGENE 
SILVEY, SAMUEL 
SIMONS, ELVEN 
SIMPSON, DANA 
SI3CO. INEZ 
SMMO, ETHEL 
SMITH, EDWARD 
SMITH, LOUISE C 
SMITHER, JAMES 
SNYDER, ROBERT 
ST SAWEUR, RENE 
STAGGERS, PEGGY 
STAUB, IRA V 
STEELE, DAN 
STROUPE, W D 
SULLIVAN, NELLIE 
SWAYZE, JAMES E 
SWIFT, RAYMOND C 
SWIFT, WALTER 
TARZON, JOSEPH 
TAYLOR, ART 
TESTA, MICHAEL 
THIES, ALMA 
THOMPSON, WAYNE 

P 0 BOX 1124 
RR 3 POB 388 
RT 3 BOX 388 
25 OLD LUCAS TPKE 
111 SALEM ST 
RR 3 POB 617 
RR 3 POB 583 
111 TEMPEST ST 
RR 3 POB 678 
RT 3 POB 588 
RR 1 P 0 BOX 1169 
RTX3 BOX 358 
POB 1600 
RR 3 POB 634 
3723 NW 55TH PLACE 
RR 3 POB 569 
RR 3 POB 569 
RT 3 POB 365 
P 0 BOX 496 
POB 383 
RR 3 POB 387A 
PO BOX 374 
P 0 BOX 8097 
RR 3 POB 519 
RR 3 POB 682 
108 SALEM ST 
RR 3 POB 372-A 
RR 3 POB 341 
400 S 437 WEST 
RR 3 POB 402 
RT 3 POB 415 
100 SHORT ST 
RR 3 POB 598 
POB 509 
RR 3 POB 614 
RR 3 POB 585 
RR 3 POB 545 
118 RIDGEWOOD AVE 
RT 3 POB 334 BLK-K 
RT 3 POB 394 
PO BOX 263 
RR 3 POB 342 
RT 3 POB 690T 

U 23 

INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
ACCORD NY 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN FL 
STROUDSBURG PA 
INTERLACHEN FL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
GAINESVILLE PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
HOLLISTER PL 
INTERLACHEN FL 
INTERLACHEN FL 
PALATKA PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
KOKOMO IN 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
HOLLISTER PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN FL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
ANDOVER NJ 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

321489101 
32148 
497560933 
321489127 
321489803 
321489126 
480812501 
321489255 
32077 
321489101 
32148 
124045605 
32148 
321489126 
321489124 
32148 
321489129 
321489124 
18360 
321489253 
321481600 
321489127 
32653 
321489123 
321489123 
321489254 
32148 
321470383 
321489803 
32148 
32178 
321489190 
321489129 
32148 
321489255 
321489252 
46902 
321489104 
321489106 
32148 
321489125 
321470509 
321489126 
321489124 
321489121 
321488514 
321489251 
321489102 
07821 
321489252 
321489131 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

THORNE, MARION A 
THORNSBURY, ERNEST 
TURNER, JERRY 
TURNER, ROBERT 
VALENTINE, MARY 
VESTREM, CRAIG 
VICKERS, JERRY 
VINCENT, RAY-NELL M 
WALWCK, FAYUOND 
WALDROM, L E 
WALKER, WILLIAM 
WARRINER, WRAY 
WATSON, WALTER 
WEEKS, KENNETH 
WELCH, GARY L 
WERKHEISER, HELEN 
WILLIAM, ROBERT E L 
ZIMMERMAN, ROBERT L 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

P 0 BOX 44 
43621 CROWLEY 
RR 3 POB 369 
RR 3 POB 417 
RR 3 POB 409 
19065 SE MAY0 DRIVE 
RT 3 PO6 515 
RR 3 BOX 378 
POB 62 

C/O GLORIA WALKER 
RT 3 BOX 584 
RR 3 POB 520 
P 0 BOX 550 
107 SAWYER STREET 
RT 3 POB 350 
3541 18TH ST 
RR 3 BOX 523 

c:o CECIL WhLDXo:: 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

INTERLACHEN PL 
BELLEVILLE MI 
INTERLACHEN PI. 
~~ ~~~ .- 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN FL 
JUPITER PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 

HOLLISTER PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
HOLLISTER PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
INTERLACHEN PL 
WYANDOTTE MI 
INTERLACHEN PL 

PGMFANO acii PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32148 
481111375 

321489106 
321489105 
33469 
321489120 
321489101 
321480062 
j 5 0 6 1  
321470025 
32148 
321489190 
321470550 
32148 
321489253 
48192 
321489174 

3ai489255 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  * * *  





CUSTOMER 
NAME 

L 

ALLEN, PETE 
BENNETT, MARY L 
BIDWELL, THEODOSIA S 
BISHOP, JULIE H 
BOGGS, DAVID 
BOWEN, NORMA 
BOWEN, NORMA E 
BULSKIS, JULIAN 
CuHEN, ~ A x o L u  
COMBS, EDWARD 
DECHRINE, PRISCILLA 
DOWDA, R L 
ESSER 111, WALTER 0 
GLISSON, COLLIS 
GRAESSLE, L T 
GREENE, ROBERT S 
HARVEY, ROBERT 0 
HENDER, DOROTHY P 
HILTON, L T 
INMAN, JOHN 
JONES, EMELINE 
KRUPKA, HAROLD 
KWIATKOWSKI, MARY 
LA CAGNINA, DAVID H 
LEE, M J 
MARCHIONE, ANTHONY 
MCDOUGAL, MALCOM 
MCDOWELL, WILLIAM S 
MORRISON JR, SIDNEY E 
MORRISON, R V 
MOSS, PERRY L 
O'CONNOR, VINCENT 
ONOFREY, STEVE J 
PENDLEY, JUNG 
RIVERBEND CONDO ASSN 

' BUSENLEHNER, DOROTHY 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

POB 1159 
P 0 BOX 606 
PO BOX 805 
PO BOX 112 
P 0 BOX 157 
PO BOX 585 
PO BOX 585 
P 0 BOX 473 
P 0 BOX 328 
PO BOX 1152 
34 CORIANDER TERR 
PO BOX 568 
4653 HhY 5 
12900 SILVER OAK DR 
PO BOX 1093 
1933 WOODMERE DR 
PO BOX 298 
PO BOX 50886 
PO BOX 236 
PO BOX 187 
PO BOX 1091 
P 0 BOX 776 
Z KRUPKA'S BLUEBERRIES 
PO BOX 726 
PO BOX 1269 
PO DRAWER 10 
P 0 BOX 798 
1680 MT VERNON DR 
PO BOX 982 
PO BOX 12765 
PO BOX 1125 
P 0 BOX 610 
Z JANET MALOY 
P 0 BOX 40 
PO BOX 56 
PO BOX 190 
2548 ABNEY AVE 
340 CLARK ST 
PO BOX 485 
PO BOX 1205 
PO BOX 1106 
PO BOX 265 
A W N  J CADDELL 
PO BOX 1011 
PO BOX 1140 
PO BOX 118 
PO BOX 552 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  * * e  

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

WELAKA FL 
PALATKA PL 
WELAKA PL 
WELAKA PL 
LAKE COMO FL 
WELAKA PL 
WELAKA PL 
WELAKA FL 
WELAKA PL 
WELAKA PL 
MIDDLEBURG PL 
WELAKA PL 
WINSTON GA 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
WELAKA PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
WELAKA PL 
JACKSONVILLE BCH PL 
WELAKA PL 
WELAKA PL 
WELAKA PL 
WELOHA PL 
FENNVILLE MI 
WELAKA FL 
WELAKA PL 
WELAKA PL 
WELAKA PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
WELAKA PL 
LAKE CHARLES LA 
WELAKA FL 
WELAKA PL 
SAN MATE0 PL 
WELAKA PL 
CHULA GA 
WELAKA PL 
ORLANDO FL 
OVIEDO PL 
WELAKA PL 
WELAKA PL 
WELAKA PL 
WELAKA PL 
WELAKA PL 
WELAKA FL 
WELAKA PL 
WELAKA PL 
SELDEN NY 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

321931159 
32178 
321930805 
321930112 
32157 
321930585 
321930585 
321930473 
321930328 
321931152 
32068 
321930568 
30187 
322231730 
321931093 
322102237 
321930298 
322400886 
321930236 
321930187 
321931091 
321930776 
494089636 
321930726 
321931269 
321930010 
32193 
322101229 
321930982 
70612 
321931125 
32193 
321878713 
32193 
31733 
321930190 
328334301 
32765 
321930485 
321931205 
320931106 
321930265 
32193 
32193 
321931140 
321930118 
11784 



FOR BOOK #SO ON B I L L  DATE 0 /25 /9S  

QUERY NAME . . . . .  BK-BILLD 
LIBRARY NAME . . . .  bONALIB 

FILE LIBRARY MEMBER FORMAT 
SCUSTM Q S 3 6 F  CUSTM CUSTR 

DATE . . .  
T I M E .  . .  . . . .  09/13/95 . . . .  08:57:13 

BOOK h BILLD CUST NME h ADDR 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

ANDERSON, MARK 
AiUTIERSON, ROBERi ii 
ANDINO, L E 
ANDREATTA, KIM 
ANDRIOTIS, GREGORY 
APOL, PETER J 
APRILE, R H 
ARCHER, GREGORY H 
RABBIT, JAMES P 
BAILEY, ROBERT 
BAISDEN, JAMES M 
BAKER, E S 
BALCOM, JOHN H 
BARTEK, SANDRA 
BATKA, WILLIAM J 
BENEVENTO, ANTHONY 
BERGMAN. MARK 
BERNARD, ROBERT 
BLACK, LARRY 
BLACKWELL, JUDY 
BLAKE, RANDALL 
BLAUSER, JOHN 
BLINN, LEWIS 
BOND, CATHI L 
BOND, CHARLES H 
BONEY, WALTER 
BORDERS, JAMES D 
BORING, SESSELL 
BOULIER, LYNN N 
BRANDE, M L 
BREED, MARION 
BREITENSTEIN, D B 
BRENNAN, LEONARD H 
BREWSAUGH, LELAND 
BRIGETY MD, R E 
BROOKS, ANDRE 
BROWN, I H 
BRUNER, DAVID HOWARD 
BRYANT, PETER 
BUCK, DONALD E 
BUNTING, SAMUEL C 
BURNETT, JOHN A 
BURTON, ROBERT R 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

4101 HARBOUR WDS RD W 
11523 STARBOARD DR 
4305 HARBOUR ISLAND DR N 
4455 WOODSONG LOOP E 
4225 HARBOUR WDS ISL 
4410 BEACON DR W 
11516 BEACON DR 
11553 STARBOARD DR 
20 CORDOVA ST 
11307 OAK LANDINGS DR 
4472 BAY HARBOUR DR 

4458 BEACON DR W 
4106 LEEWARD POINT 
11338 HARBOUR WDS S 
4455 BEACON DR W 
4426 WOODSONG L W P  W 
4434 BEACON DR W 
11411 WOfJDSONG LOOP S 

4311 HARBOUR ISLAND DR N 
4447 WOODSONG LOOP W 

11136 LANDS END LANE 
4484 HABOUR NORTH CT 
4137 HARBOUR WDS RD W 
11318 WOODSONG LOOP S 
11046 HARBOUR NORTH LN 
11414 PORTSIDE DR 
11338 OAK LANDINGS DR 
11115 SAILPOINT LANE 
11477 STARBOARD DR 
4446 HONEYTREE LN E 
4485 WOODSONG L W P  
4430 HONEYTREE LN E 
11763 PT CAROLINE RD 

11357 WOODSONG LOOP N 

11323 OM LANDINGS na 

i m a  WWDSONG LOOP N 

4112 HARBOUR ISL DR 

1 1 2 ~  OAK LANDINGS DR 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
ST. AUGUSTINE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322251035 
332251004 
32225iooa 
322251516 
322251084 
322251604 
322251516 
322251529 
322251031 
JdLLSlUdS 
322251510 
322251048 
32225 
322251508 
3a225ioi4 

332251018 
32225 

322251510 
322251001 
322251005 
322251014 
320843619 
322251514 
322251046 

322251001 
32225 
322251505 
322251080 
32225 

322251032 
322251025 
3 2 2 2 5 15 6 5 
322251036 

3a2251514 

32aasiooi 

32a251562 
32a25 

322a51508 
32225 

322251031 
322251040 
322251517 
322251515 
32225 
322251014 
322251011 
32225 
322251011 

322251515 
322251024 

3a2251604 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

BYRD JR, BARRY C 
BYRD, WILLIAM R 
BYWATERS, C P 
CAIN, JOSEPH R 
CALDWELL BANKER WALTER WILLIAM 
CAMERON, RUSSELL 
CANTEY, MICHAEL E 
CARANTZA, PETER G 
CARLSEN, JEPPREY 
CARPENYBii, GEORGE ii 
CASSEL, RICHARD 
CHAMPLIN, CLYDE W 
CHARITY, KEITH 
CHARLES COLLIER REALITY INC 
CHARLTON, IAN 
CHENOWETH, SHARON 
CHRISTENSON, C W 
CIARLONI JR, FRED 
CLIPTON, MICHAEL W 
COBB, DAVID M 
COKER, JAMES E 
COLLIER JR, CHARLES 
CONNELL, WILLIAM J 
COOPER, DARRELL 
COSBY. A B COTTER, PAUL s 
COURTNEY, MARY R 
COVERDALE, JAMES C 
COX, NANCY DOBSON 
COX, NOEL/D G 
COY, DON 
CRABTREE, MELANIE S 
CRAWFORD, DIANNE 
CROUP SR, W S 
CUNNINGHAM 111, JOHN B 
CURRY, VIRGIL 
CUTHBERTSON JR, C L 
DAHLGREN, THOMAS 
DANIEL, P A 
DANNENPELSER, DAVID 
DAVENPORT, GEORGE K 
DAVIS, J M 
DAVIS, MICHAEL P 
DAVIS, RAY 
DAWSEY, RICHARD 
DEAL, DEBORAH 
DEASON, EMILY S 
DEEN, RANDY 
DELUCIA, W 
DEVOE, BRETT T 
DEVRIENDT, RANDY B 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

11347 HONEYTREE LN N 
4435 WOODSONG LOOP E 

11517 BEACON DR 
10450 SAN JOSE BLVD 
4317 HARBOUR ISL DR 
4469 BAY HARBOUR DR 
11423 RIVER KNOLL DR 
11356 WOODSONG LOOP S 
4 0 5 3  LEEWARD PT 

4460 HONEYTREE LN E 
4515 BEACON DR W 
12297 HIDDEN HILLS DR 
11338 RIVER MOORINGS RD 

4127 LEEWARD PT 
4488 WOODSONG LOOP W 
11341 WOODSONG LOOP N 
4456 BAY HARBOUR N DR 
11268 BEACON DR 
4576 BAY HARBOUR 
11529 PORTSIDE DR 
11429 PORTSIDE DR 
i i 5 a 8  STARBOARD DR 
4418 WOODSONG LOOP W 
4476 HARBOUR NO CT 
4515 BAY HARBOUR DR 
4435 BEACON DR W 
11357 BEACON DR 
4452 WDODSON LOOP E 
4463 BBACON DR W 
11323 RIVER KNOLL DR 
11334 PORTSIDE DR 
11308 S HARBOUR WOODS RD 
4557 HARBOUR NORTH CT 
4466 BREAKWATER ROW W 
11461 WOODSONG LOOP S 
11308 RIVER MOORINGS RD 
4546 HARBOUR NORTH CT 

11324 OAK LANDINGS DR 

4 a i 5  HARBOUR ISL DR 

i i o a g  HARBOR LN N 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PI, 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE, PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

DISNEY, AMY J 
DONALD JR, PAUL R 
DORMAN JR, RICHARD E 
DOWELL, LARRY E 
DREISTADT, WENDY J 
DROSS, MARCELLA 
DRUMHELLER, CLYDE R 
DUB01 S I  MARCEL 
DUBOIS , MARCEL 
DUPPEY SR, LEWIS E 
DUNCAN. JAMES T 
DURBIN; KENNETH E 
DYER, J L 
EIMERS, 0. K. 
EXMORE, CHARLES P 
EUBANK, D C 
FAULCONER, FRED J 
PELDER, ROXANE K 
PERRIZZI, ROLAND 
FINK, BOYD W 
FISHER J R ,  REGINALD J 
PITZPATRICK, EUGENE 
FLEMING, EDWARD 
PORTNER, JEFFREY G 
FOSTER, RICHARD 
FOSTER, WALTER 
POX, MARK 
PREDRICK, CHARLES 
PROEHLICH, EDWARD W 
FULGHAM, EUGENE P 
PULMER, J H  
PUNCHESS, WILLIAM 
GALLAGHER, WNNA 
GANN, GARY M 
GARMENDIA, J M  
GASKINS. JAMES Y 
GAYLE, JOSEPH A 
GEIGER, WES 
GIBSON S R ,  HAROLD A 
GIBSON, JOHN 
GIRARD, W C 
GIVENS, WILLIAM J 
GOODE, BOBBY JOE 
GOOSMAN, RICHARD 
GRAHAM, BRIANfAMY 
GRANT, BETH 
GRAY J R ,  JAMES R 
GREEN, ROBERT E 
GREENMAN, HAL 
GRIGGS, ERIC 
GUTHRIE, JOSEPH M 

MRILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

11416 RIVER KNOLL DR 
11505 BEACON DR 
4560 BAY HARBOUR DR 
4539 BEACON DR W 
11405 BREAKWATER ROW S 
11342 WOODSONG LOOP S 
11337 RIVER KNOLL DR 
4316 HARBOUR ISL DR 
11338 BEACON DR 
P 0 BOX 550772 
4156 LEEWARD PT 
11513 WOODSONG LOOP S 
4523 BEACON DR W 
4439 WOODSONG LOOP W 
11544 BEACON DR 
11253 BEACON DR 
11250 PORTSIDE DR 
11188 SCHOONER CT 
4526 HARBOUR N CT 
11266 OAK LANDINGS DR 
11456 BEACON DR 
11341 HARBOUR WDS RD S 
4465 BREAKWATER ROW W 
4462 WOODSONG LOOP E 
4471 BEACON DR W 
11516 WWDSONG LOOP S 
11402 RIVERKNOLL DR 
11537 WOODSONG LOOP S 
4431 HARBOUR ISL DR 
11258 RIVER KNOLL DR 
4488 BAY HARBOR DR 
11253 HARBOUR WDS RD S 
4174 LEEWAFS PT DR 
11540 STARBOARD DR 
4126 LEEWARD PT 
11407 HARBOUR WOODS RD S 
11325 WWDSONG LOOP N 
11330 WOODSONG LOOP S 
11037 HARBOUR LN N 
11327 WOODSONG LOOP S 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

~~~~ 

JACKSONVILLE ~t 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

322251520 
322251502 
32225 
322251024 
322251517 
32225 
322251505 
322251567 
322251567 
322251523 
322251021 
322251580 
322251004 
32246 
32225 
322251006 
322251031 
32225 
322251564 
322251003 
32255 
322251512 
322251034 
32225 
322251036 
322251005 
32335 
322251579 
322251561 
322251079 
322251515 
322251005 
322251504 
322251091 
322251019 
322251080 
322251035 
322251580 
322251034 
322251567 
322251521 
322251046 
322251504 
322251512 
322251015 
322251501 
322251506 
322251024 
32225 
322251576 
322251030 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

HACKNEY, THOMAS 
HALL, CAROLYN C 
HALL, TERRY A 
HAMBLETON, JOSEPH D 
HAMLIN, JAMES 
HAND, MELANIE 
HARBOUR CIVIC ASSN 
HARBOUR CIVIC ASSN 
HARBOUR ISL HMWNRS ASSN 
HAEBOTUR AORTI! CIVIC AS:?! 
HARBOUR NRTH PRK ASSN 
HARRELL, OTIS 
HARRINGTON, GERALD 
HARRIS, DONALD L 
HARRIS, ROGER 
HART, BILL 
HAYES, ED B 
HERTLE, HELMUT 
HIBBARD, WILLIAM 
HIRSCHMAN, CHARLES A 
HOFFMAN, RONALD 
HOLCOMB, E E 
HOLCOMB, MICHAEL 
HOLDEN, PHILIP C 
HOLMES, JEANNETTE C 
HOLY SPIRIT CHURCH 
HOLY SPIRIT CHURCH 
HOLY SPIRIT CHURCH 
HOOD JR, GEORGE 
HOPE, MARIA R 
HOPKINS, MICHAEL Y 
HORN, JACK E 
HORTON, JAMES 
HUPPINGHAM, IRVING D 
HUNSAKER, LELAND S 
HUSTON, JAMES E 
HYDINGER, ROBERT M 
IMM, CHARLES P 
I NSCOE , ROBERT/ PATRIC 
ISHAK DR, KAMAL 
JACKMAN J R ,  C R 
JACKSON, J S 
JAKES, C W 
JANES, JEANENE 
JASON, ANDREW N 
JENNINGS, KENNETH 
JWSEN, RONALD W 
JOBA, WALTER 
JOHNSON, TERRY 
JOHNSON, THOMAS A 
JONES, ARTHUR 

>IA 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

4118 LEEWARD PT 
4480 BAY HARBOUR DR 
4207 LEEWARD PT 
4425 HONEYTREE LN E 
4628 HARBOR N CT 
12611 MISSION HILL CIR 
I WENDY DREISTADT 
I WENDY DREISTAITP 
POB 11061 
% MR RTCK ANTREATTA 
ATTN MR COLLIER 
11230 BEACON DR 
11462 STARBOARD DR 
4446 WOODSONG LOOP W 
11518 STARBOARD DR 
11402 WOODSONG LOOP N 

11452 STARBOARD DR 
4636 HARBOUR N CT 
4611 HARBOUR NORTH CT 
11138 SAIL PT LN 
11308 BEACON DR 
4463 HARBOUR NORTH CT 
11348 PORTSIDE DR 
11353 OAK LANDINGS DR 
11665 PT CAROLINE RD 
11665 PT CAROLINE RD 
11665 PT CAROLINE RD 
11532 BEACON DR 
11331 BEACON DR 
11355 HONEY TRBE LN 
4515 WOODSONG LOOP E 
4428 W BREAKWATER ROW 
4065 LEEWARD FT 
11541 PORTSIDE DR 
11187 SCHOONER CT 
4487 HARBOUR N CT 
4322 HARBOUR ISLAND DR 
4552 HARBOUR NORTH CT 
4210 LEEWARD PT 
11363 HONEY TREE LN N 
11354 HARBOUR WDS W S 
4422 HONEYTREE LN E 
4438 BREAKWATER ROW W 
11026 HARBOR CAY CT 
11533 STARBOARD DR 
4460 HARBOUR NORTH CT 
4455 WOODSONG LOOP W 
4205 HARBOUR WOODS RD H 
4449 HONEYTREE LN E 
11443 RIVER KNOLL DR 

4418 BEACON DR w 

A 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACXSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONViLLZ IL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLB PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLB CT 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLB PL 
JACKSONVILLB PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322251501 
322251046 
322251534 
32225 
32225 
32225 
322251517 
322251517 
322391061 
32225 
322251651 
322254044 
32225 
322251037 
322251015 
322251027 
322251001 
322254045 

32225 
322251082 
322251003 

322251578 
322251514 
322251602 
322251602 
322251602 
322251005 
322251002 
322251012 
322251020 
32225 
322251524 
322251518 
32225 

32225 
32225 
322251513 
322251012 
322251505 
322251011 
322251090 
322254043 
322251014 
322251003 
322251036 
32225 
322251010 
322251520 

32225ioa5 

32225ioa4 

32225ioa4 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

JONES, RAND1 L 
KATOR, SHARON 
KAZALEH, LOUIS S 
KEEN, STEWART 0 
KIMBALL, SHARON 
KING, MICHAEL J 
KINSEY, HARRY L 
KISELJACK, CHARLES 

' KISLER JR, ROBERT C 
KNUDTSEN; CARL. a 
KOIVISTO, JAMES H 
KOKAL, AUGUST 
KOLTS, BYRON 
KOLTZ, BYRON E 
KOZAK, ANTHONY J 
KRUEGER, KEN 
KWAPIS JR, PETER W 
LANGLOIS, HOPE 
LECLERE, WILLIAM T 
LEDBETTER, DAVID P 
LEE, ROBERT A 
LETSCHER, JOHN M 
LEWIS, J R 
LEWIS, RUSSELL K 
LISZKA, DR VICTOR 
LOKIETEK, FRANCIS 
LOVING, F L 
LUCENT, JOSEPH M 
LUEDERS, THOMAS H 
LYLES, ROYCE 
MACCURRACH, ALLAN 
MADEJA, NINA 
MADSEN, MARY 
MANCIK, MICHAEL 
MANGO, MICHAEL T 
MARJENHOPP, WESLEY E 
MARSHALL, ALAN 
MARSHALL, D L 
MARTIN, R L 
MAUER, PAUL 
MCCAPPERTY, CORNELIUS 
MCCUNE, WILLIAM 
MCDILL, AUDREY A 
MCELWAIN, TERRY L 
MCGOWAN 111, H C 
MCKINNEY, BILL 
MCLELAND, WILLIAM P 
MCLEOD, RICHARD 
MQ4ILLAN. WILLIAM 
MCNAMARA, JOSEPH 
MELTON, JOY W 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

P 

11305 PORTSIDE DR 
1540-1 MONUMENT RD 
DEPT OF MEDICINE 
DEPT OF MEDICINE 
4431 WOODSONG LOOP W 
11049 JEAN RIBAULT 
4455 BREAKWATER ROW W 
11125 LANDS END LANE 
11126 HARBOUR N LANE 
11339 OAK LANDINGS DR 
4581 N HARBOUR CT 
4236 HARBOUR ISLAND DRIVE 
11306 PORTSIDE DR 
11425 WOODSONG LOOP N 
I PAUL VICTOR LISZKA 
11504 BEACON DR 
4619 HARBOR NORTH 
11253 RIVER MOORING DR 
4337 HARBOUR ISL DR N 
11424 PORTSIDE DR 
11231 PORTSIDE DR 
11265 RIVERKNOLL DR 
9926 BEACH B L M  STE 362 
4650 HARBOUR N CT 
12334 HIDDEN HILLS LN 
11317 WOODSONG LOOP N 
4224 LEEWARD PT 
P 0 BOX 11538 
11350 BEACON DR 
11364 WOODSONG LOOP N 
11511 STARBOARD DR 
4325 HARBOUR ISL DR 
4544 HARBOUR N CT 
11309 HARBOUR WOODS RD S 
4425 BEACON DR W 
4438 HONEYTREE LANE E 
4426 BEACON DR 
4423 WOODSONG LOOP W 
11440 STARBOARD DR 
11775 PT CAROLINE RD 
11129 HARBOUR N LN 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSOhT'ILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32225 
322251510 
322251002 
322251010 
32225 
322251004 
322251005 
322251516 
322251504 
322251502 
322251516 
32211 
32209 
32209 
322251036 
322251531 
322251091 
32225 
32225 
322251514 
322251576 
322251562 
322251578 
322251026 
32225 
322251005 
32225 
322251581 
322251565 
322251517 
322251516 
322251581 
322464788 
322251085 
32225 
322251024 
322251513 
322391538 
322251003 
322251025 
322251014 
322251565 

32225 
322251080 
322251011 
322251001 
322251036 
322254045 
322251604 
322251088 

322x1079 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

METLIKA, ROBERT 
MEYERS, ANNETTE C 
MEYERS, TIM L 
MHOON, LOUISE 
MIKELL, LANG U 
MILAN BUILDERS 
MILEY, RON 
MILLAN BUILDERS INCE 
MILLAN, STEVE G 
MILLER, ALAN 
MITAROTONDA, ROBERT 
MONTALVO, ISRAEL 
MOON, JOHN W 
MOORE, THOMAS G 
MOORES, MARTHA J 
MORRELL, KAREN H 
MORRISON, JOHN H 
MORRISON, WILLIAM T 
MORSE, W7-l E 
MULLANE, JEPPERY A 
MURRAY, IAN 
MURREN, JOHN 
MUSSELWHITE, NAN 
MYNATT, DAVID M 
NATHANIEL, ALLAN 
NEVIN, DAVID R 
NEWCOMBE, KEITH 
N!3WM?, RAYMOND H 
NEWSOM, JAMES D 
NICHOLS, JAMES 
NICOLINO, JAMES 
NICOLINO, JAMES 
NIX, DEBRA K 
NOGAS, RONALD A 
O'CONNOR, SCOTT WILLIAM 
O'NEIL, KATHLEEN 
ODOM, J G 
OLESZEK, TED 
PACIFICO, MARIN G 
PALMIERI, KIMBERLY K 
PARIS. PRANK 
PARK, CHANG 
PARKER, CAROLE M 
PAYNE, FLOYD 
PEACOCK, WILLIAM 
PECNIK, J J 
PEPER, CATHERINE A 
PERDEW, NEEDHAM 
PERRY JR, ROBERT M 
PETERSEN, DON 
PHILLIPS, STEVE 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

4447 BEACON DR W 
11454 WOODSONG LOOP 
1 1 5 4 1  RRACON nR - -. . . - -. . 
4206 HARBOUR ISL DR 
11333 PORTSIDE DR 
7537 TRAILS END 
4456 BREAKWATER ROW 
7537 TRAILS END 
11435 WOODSONG LOOP N 
11430 HARBOUR WOODS DR 
4526 BREAKWATER ROW W 
11309 RIVER MOORING DR 
4446 BREAKWATER ROW W 
4464 WOODSONG LOOP W 
11139 SAIL PT LN 
4515 BREAKWATER ROW W 
11428 WOODSONG LOOP S 
11559 STARBOARD DR 
11347 PORTSIDE DR 
11441 STARBOARD DR 
11300 RIVER KNOLL DR 
11451 WOODSONG LOOP 
4623 HARBOUR NORTH CT 
4523 BREAKWATER ROW W 
4543 HARBOUR CT N 
4514 BREAKWATER ROW W 
4555 W BEACON DR 
11517 PORTSIDE DR 
3270 RICKY DRIVE #1501 
11339 HONEYTREE LN N 
Z FLEMING 
4450 W BEACON DRIVE 
4308 HARBOUR ISL DR 
11402 WWDSONG LOOP S 
4551 HARBOUR N CT 
4510 BEACON DR W 
11465 STARBOARD DR 
11324 RVR MOORINGS RD 
4547 BEACON DR W 
11465 BEACON DR 
11415 PORTSIDE DR 
4015 HARBOR CV DR 
11113 SAIL POINT LN 
11367 WOODSONG LOOP N 
11333 WWDSONG LOOP N 
4457 HONEYTREE LN E 
4510 HARBOUR NORTH COURT 
4470 WOODSONG LOOP W 
11437 WOODSONG LOOP S 
11354 OAK LANDINGS DR 
4536 BAY HARBOUR DR 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322251080 
32211 
322251004 
322251562 
322251516 
32211 
322251090 
32211 
32225 
322251507 
322251009 
32225 
322251090 
322251037 
322251082 
322251008 
322251033 
322251014 
322251516 
322251014 
322251521 
32225 
322251086 
322251008 
32225 
322251009 
322251099 
322251518 
32223 
322251012 
32201 
32225 
322251564 
322251033 
322251045 
322251095 
322251014 
321251523 
322251099 
322251004 
322251516 
322251502 
32225 
322251024 
322251024 
322251010 
32225 
322251037 
322251032 
322251515 
322251048 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

RASMUSSEN, JOHN D 
REED JR, RICHARD 
REESE, JAMES R 
RICHARDSON, CLARA 
RIVERS, ROBERT 
ROBBINS, PAUL V 
ROBERTSON, R T 
ROBINSON, STEPHEN 
ROCK, HOWARD L 
ROUSE, JAMES W 
RUHIMAN, CHARLENE E 
RUSSO, MARK A 
SAAD, BRADLEY 
SAINT DAVID'S ESPISCOPAL 
SALIBA, MITCHELL 
SAWYER, KENNETH 
SCALP, RON D 
SCHLEIPER, KEIP 
SCHLOSSER, DANIEL 
SCHCTTER JR, JOHN 
SCHREIBER, CHRISTOPHER G 
SCHUNK, CAROLE 
SCHUTT, CHARLES E 
SECURE PROPERTY SERVICES 
SEILER, JOHN A 
SEYMOUR, GREG 
SHALIKASHVILI, DAVID M 
SHELPER, PHILLIP D 
SHELTON, JEFF 
SHENG, YUNG CHENG 
SHUEERT 111, ELBERT G 
SIGMAN, DONALD L 
SIMONS, JOHN C 
SKELTON, AIXA 
SMITH, DONALD 
SMITH, MARCELLA L 
SOTO, HECTOR M 
SPENCER, E H 
ST GERMAIN, PETER A 

CH 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILL PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 

322251014 
322251078 
322251099 
322251015 
322251528 
322251083 
322251026 
322251039 
322251522 
322251088 
3 2 2 16 3 13 6 
322251033 
32225 
322251013 
322251006 
322251502 
322251037 
322254044 
3 2 2 2 5 4 0 4 4 
322251013 
32225 
322251042 
322251089 
322251509 
322251087 
32225 
322251511 
322251089 
322251005 
32225 
322251099 
322251024 
322251048 
3 2 2 2 5 15 7 8 
322251529 
32277 
322251039 
322251082 
322251002 
322251083 
322251026 
322251089 
32225 
322251522 
322251021 
322251505 
322251005 
322251521 
322251581 
322251080 
322251046 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

STANLEY, RICHARD A 
STEPPEK, ROBERT V 
STINSON, LINDA 
STROUP, LATRICIA 
STRUEBING, WNALO 
STUMP. MARK R 
SUMNER, REVIS A 
SUTTON, ROBERT 
SWEENEY, THOMAS E 
SWINDLING, ROBERT 
TANNER, CARY HAROLD 
TANNER, STEVEN C 
TAYLOR, ANNETTE 
TAYLOR, FLORENCE K 
TEDDER, RALPH J 
TEMOSHCHUK, MICHAEL 
TEMPLE, ANTHONY 
THOMAS, WILLIAM J 
TIDWELL, DALE M 
TOBAN, HARRY B 
TODD, SANDRA B 
TOLCZ, JANUSZ 
TOLLESON, SHERIDA 
TCMPKINS, LEE W 
TOWNS, DEBBIE D 
TOWNSEND, DON 
TREIBER, SCOTT W 
TREMBLAY, PRAZIER 
TREMBLAY, PRAZIER 
TRIBBLE, ROBERT M 
TRUAX, DAVID M 
TURNER, E E 
VARN, MARGO S 
VINCENT, DAVID 
VOSS, JAMES 
WALKER, ARTHUR T 
WALKORD, ROBERT E 
WALSH, BOB 
WALSH, MATPHEW 
WARD, CAROL A 
WATERMAN, A T 
WATKINS J R ,  BILLY RAY 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE I 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

4529 HARBOUR NORTH CT JACKSONVILLE PL 
4061 HARBOUR COVE DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
4330 HARBOR ISLAND DR N JACKSONVILLE PL 
11257 PORTSIDE DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
4441 HONEYTREE LN E JACKSONVILLE PL 
4534 BEACON DR W JACKSONVILLE PL 
11332 RIVER KNOLL DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
4221 N HARBOUR ISL DR JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 11308 OAK LANDINGS DR 
4lG9 HARBOUR WDS RD W JACKSONVILLE PL 
11117 LANDS END LN JACKSONVILLE PL 
4458 WOODSONG LOOP W JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PI. 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

444 5 E WOODSONG- LOOP JACKSONVILLE PL 
4419 HARBOUR ISL DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
4419 HARBOUR ISL DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
11122 SAILPOINT LN JACKSONVILLE PL 
11747 PT CAROLINE JACKSONVILLE PL 
11755 PT CAROLINE RD JACKSONVILLE PL 

~ ._ 
4445 BREAKWATER ROW W JACKSONVILLE PL 

~~~~ ~~ 

11137 HARBOUR N LN JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 4573 HARBOUR NORTH CT 

45as WOODSONG LOOP E JACKSONVILLE PL 
11341 RIVER MOORINGS RD JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
4439 HARBOUR WD RD JACKSONVILLE PL 
11315 WOODSONG LOOP S JACKSONVILLE PL 
11474 STARBOARD DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
4496 EAY HARBOUR DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
9471 BAYM!UDOWB RD JACKSONVILLE PL 
4476 WOODSONG LOOP W JACKSONVILLE PL 
i i r a a  STARBOARD DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
4123 HARBOUR WOODS W JACKSONVILLE PL 
11506 STARBOARD DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
4534 HARBOUR NORTH CT JACKSONVILLE PL 
11531 BEACON DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
4644 HARBOUR N CT JACKSONVILLE PL 
4331 HARBOUR ISL DR JACKSONVILLE PL 

44a5 HARBOR WDS RD N 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

WHITLEY, JOHN N 
WILLANDT, THEODORE 
WILLIAMS, JOHN 
WILLIAMS, STEPHEN M 
WINTON, CHARLES 
WNOROWSKI, E 
WOODRUFF, STANLEY E 
WROTEN, W E 
WBBENA J R ,  DR P F 
YOUNG, TIMOTHY 
YOUNG, TIMOTHY W 
ZEILER, FRED 
ZELINSKE, ROBERT H 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

11440 WOODSONG LOOP S 
11355 HARBOUR WDS RD S 
11267 HARBOUR WDS RD S 
11114 SAIL FOIN'I LN 
11114 SAIL POINT LN 
0602 WOODSONG L W P  W 
4521 HARBOUR NORTH CT 

~ ~ 

JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

332251025 

3a225 
322251563 

71479 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  * * *  
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CUSTOMER 
NAME 

ABARE, ROBIN L 
ACEVEDO, JOSEPH 
ADAMO, PETE E 
ADELHELM, ROBERT PAUL 
ADKINS, WILLIAM 
ALDERMAN, RUSSELL D 
ALLEN, VANESSA 
AMANTE, PETE 

* AMMANN, PATRICIA 
ANDERSON, MORRIS L 
ANDERSON, NEAL G 
ANDREWS, JOHN E 
ANKROM, GUY N 
ARCHIBALD, STEVE 
ARMEL, BRUCE E 
BALAGUER, JOHN J 
BARBOUR, GEORGE 
BARRETT, PAM H 
BASS, HENRY A 
BELGE, LAWRENCE 
BELLEMARE, THOMAS 
BELLINGER, WILLIAM 
SIGGS, RANDY A 
BLACK JR, EARL M 
BLACKWELL, ROY S 
BLAKELY, THOMAS E 
BLYTHE, THOMAS 
BONEY, ANGELIA C 
BONEY, WALTER T 
BONEY, WILLIAM H 
BOYD, CINDY 
SOYLE, DAVID C 
BOYNTON, CAREN 
BRADFORD, SAMUEL M 
BRAITHWAITE, JAMES G 
BRANUM, STEPHEND 
BREWER, THOMAS G 
BREWSTER, JAMES E 
BROOKS, DONNA 
BROOKS, MARY ANN 
BRUCE, KIMBERLY A 
BRYANT, KELLY M 
BUCHANAN, DAVID 
BUCHMAN, SHERRY 
BUCKLEY. JAMES P 
BUCKLEY, WILLIAM E 
BULUT, MAHMUT 
BURCH, ROBERT L 
BUSHNELL, DAVID S 
BUTLER, CLARE 
BUZASH JR, ALBERT S 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

11300 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
11419 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
11431 MOTOR YACHT CTR ~~~~~ ....... ....... .-. 
4942 WILD HERON WAY ~~ ~~ ~~~ ~~~~~~~~ 

11353 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
11534 MACLAY CT 
11340 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
4032 MOTOR YACHT DR 
11324 ASHLEY MANOR WAY W 
11434 MOTOR YACHT CIR S 
11393 KINGSLEY MNR WAY 
11447 BEACON DR N 
4701 TOCOBAGA LN 
11502 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
11458 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
4971 RAVENEL PLACE 

4057 ASHLEY MANOR WAY W 
4950 WILD HERON WAY 
4769 BEACON DR W 
11469 BEACON DR N 
11502 MACLAY CT 
PO 0760 
11337 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
4030 DOVETREE LN 
11467 SUGAR MAPLE PL S 
4700 SWEETCHERRY LN 
11397 MOTOR YACHT DR N 
I ST JOHNS LANDING HMWNRS 
4049 MOTOR YACHT DR 
4757 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
4745 E SWEET CHERRY LN 
11330 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
11635 KINGSLEY MANOR WAY 
11349 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
4647 TOCOBAGA LN 

4073 WILD HERON WAY 
POB 11196 
11427 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
4052 BEACON DR E 
11527 JONATHAN RD 
4044 PAREJA CT 
11450 KINGSLEY MNR WAY 
1472 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
4606 ASHLEY MANOR WAY W 

4053 rncomGA LN 

ii47a SUGAR MAPLE PL s 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

4960 RAVENEL PL 
11524 ASHLEY MNR 
11511 JOHATHAN RD 
11336 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
11443 SWEET CHERRY JACKSONVILLE PL 

._ 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322251023 
322251038 
32225 
32225 
3 2 2 2 5 4 0 0 8 

32225 
322254029 
322254007 

322251075 
3 2 2 2 5 4 0 15 

32a251076 

322254036 

32a254000 
322251072 

32aa51071 

32aa54040 

322a54015 

32a390760 

322251029 

322254023 

322251000 
322254025 

322251076 

322254000 
322251092 
322254019 
3 2 2 2 5 10 9 3 

322390104 
3 2 2 2 5 10 7 0 

322251094 
322251023 
322251067 
322251020 
322254023 

3 a m  

32aa51094 

322a54010 
3a225 
32a391296 

322a54020 
3 a a x  
32a254024 

322251030 

322251062 
32225 
322254039 
322251070 
322251072 
322251313 
32225 
322251038 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

CHAPPELL, NANCY 
CHARKO, STEPHEN L 
CLEMENTS, MELODIE 
COATES, HENRY/TRACY 
CONNER, JAMES R 
CONSTANTINI, JOANN M 
COOK, DONNA 
COPELAND, JOANNE B 
CORNIER, FELIX 
CORRIGAN. JOHN 
COULTER, TIMOTHY C 
CRABTREE, RALPH R 
CREWS, GREGORY K 
CRIDER, JANET B 
CROFT, DONALD 
CUNDIPF, PHILIP 
DALE, MICHAEL L 
DAVIS, GLENN R 
DAVIS, JAMES D 
DAVIS, PAULA B 
DE BEL, MORRIS 
DEMPSEY, WILLIAM 
DENICOLA, JOANNE 
DENMARK, MATTHEW E 
DENNEY, GUY 
DESALVO, VINCENT P 
DIETSCH, FRED 
DILL, JOSEPH R 
DIRSA, MELINDA J 
DISTEPANO, JEFFREY M 
DIXON, THOMAS J 
DODGEN, SAN 
DUBBERLY, MACKS 
DULANEY, ELLIOTT D 
DUNCAN, KAREN W 
DUNN, ROBERT D 
EDWARDS, RENEE 
ELIOPULOS, ANTHONY C 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

4869 ASHLEY MANOR WAY W JACKSONVILLE FL 
11543 KELVYN GROVE PL JACKSONVILLE PL 
11543 KELVYN GROVE PL JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 

4750 SWEET CHERRY LN E JACKSONVILLE PL 
4837 PAREJA CT JACKSONVILLE PL 
4 4 3 2  FULTON RD JACKSONVILLE PL 
4838 PAREJA CT JACRSONVILLE PL 
11538 JONATHAN RD JACKSONVILLE FL 
1 1 5 5 1  JONATHAN ROAD JACKSONVILLE PL 
11537 KELVYN GROVE JACKSONVILLE FL 
11648 KINGSLEY MNR WAY JACKSONVILLE PL 
4 8 7 1  TOCOBAGA LN JACKSONVILLE FL 
11448 ASHLEY MANOR WAY JACKSONVILLE PL 
8375 DIX ELLIS TR X401 JACKSONVILLE PL 
11659 KINGSLEY MNR WAY JACKSONVILLE FL 
11313 WEEWN ISLAND WAY JACKSONVILLE PL 
11386 MOTOR YACHT DR N JACKSONVILLE FL 
11443 SUGAR MAPLE PL S JACKSONVILLE FL 
4827 MEDWAY HALL PL JACKSONVILLE PL 
11343 SWEET CHERRY LN S JACKSONVILLE FL 
P 0 BOX 2837 WNTE VEDRA BEACH 1 
11575 JONATHAN RD JACKSONVILLE FL 
11452 MOTOR YACHT CIR JACKSONVILLE FL 
11539 KINGSLEY MANOR WAY JACKSONVILLE PL 
4976 MAYBANK WAY JACKSONVILLE FL 
2264 BARTRAM RD JACKSONVILLE PL 
11432 SUGARMAPLE PL S JACKSONVILLE PL 
4 1 3 1  ATLANTIC BLVD JACKSONVILLE FL 
11326 SWEET CHERRY LN S JACKSONVILLE FL 
4 8 4 6  MEDWAY HALL PL JACKSONVILLE PL 

. 4 7 5 1  SWEET CHERRY LN E JACKSONVILLE PL 
4836 TOCOBAGA LN JACKSONVILLE PL 
11503 KELVYN GRV PL JACKSONVILLE PL 
11567 KELVYN GRV PL JACKSONVILLE PL 
11407 BEACON DR N JACKSONVILLE PL 
4952 HAYBANK WAY JACKSONVILLE FL 
11466 SWEETCHERRY LN S JACKSONVILLE PL 
4 8 3 1  PAREJA CT JACKSONVILLE PL 
11356 SWEET CHERRY LN JACKSONVILLE PL 
4870 ASHLEY MANOR WAY W JACKSONVTLLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322254040 
32225 
32225 
322254039 
322251353 
322251066 
322251074 
322254035 
322251092 
322254000 
32225 
32225 

322251028 
322251093 

3a2251081 

3 2 2 2 5 4 0 1 5  
322251054 
322251029 
322254024 
322251023 
32225 



ELLISON, MICHAEL 
ERNOEHAZY, WILLIAM S 
ESTES, MARION 
EUGENE, GIBSON E 
PEATHERSTON, JOHN 
FELLER, LINDA P 
FETTERS, ROBERT L 
PLOYD, JOHN A 
FLOYD, RONALD A 
PORRESTER, KIM J 
POSTER, NOEL 
FRANKLIN, FRED 
FREEMAN, WILLIAM D 
PULMER, JOHN D 
GALAMBOS, ROBERT H 
GANNON, GAIL D 
GASKIN, JOHN 
GASKINS, JOHN E 
GEIGER, KENNETH E 
GENNETT, MARK 
GIBSON CYNTHIA 
GIBSON, CHARLES L 
GILLIS, GEORGE D 
GILMORE, JOHN P 
GLOVER, DOREEN T 
GONTNER, DAVID 
GOOD, ARNOLD E 
GOODSON, EDWARD L 
GOOLSBY, JETCA H 
GORDON, CAREN R 
GORDON, L A  
GREEN, JOHN W 
GREGG, BART A 
GRIFFIN, BILLY L 
GRUBER, BJ 
GUTHRIE, FORREST G 
HACKER, SHIRLEY 
HALL, KEITH 
HALL, MICHAEL L 
HALINARK, NORMA 
HAMILTON, SUSAN M 
HANN, EARLENE 
HARALAMBAU, GARRY 
HARVEY, ANTHONY A 
HAYNES, RODNEY H 
HEARNE, GARY 
HEBERT, ARTHUR A 
HEHEMAN, G E 
HELMSIN, P K 
HELTON, JEANNE 
HENRY, ROBERT S 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

4841 TOCOBAGA LN 
95 DOLPHIN DR 
11506 KELVYN GRV PL 
11640 KINGSLEY MANOR WAY 
4924 MAYBANK WAY 
4763 BEACON DR W 
11359 WEEDEN ISLAND WAY 
11211 KINGSLEY MANOR WAY 
11510 MACLAY CT 
165 CHATHAM RD 
11512 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
11575 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 
808 HIGHLAND AVE 
4829 WALNUT GRV CT 
4955 WILD HERON WAY 
4772 SWEET CHERRY LN E 
4939 MOTOR YACHT DR 
4939 MOTOR YACHT DR 
11382 WEEDEN ISLAND WAY 
4955 LAUREL GREEN WAY E 
11360 ASHLEY MNR WAY 
4850 MOTOR YACHT DR 
11330 ASHLEY MANOR WAY W 
4863 ASHLEY MNR WAY W 
11518 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
11505 MACLAY CT 
4945 MOTOR YACHT DR 
11420 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
4859 TOCOBAGA LN 
4836 lpALNuT GROVE CT 
11463 BEACON DR N 
11537 WWDSONG INLET DR 
11463 SWEETCHERRY LN 
4846 DOVETREE LN 
11549 KELWN GRV PL 
4838 MEDWAY HALL PL 
11515 KELWN GRV PL 
11440 ASHLEY MNR WAY 
11445 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
11457 SWEET CHERRY LN 
11380 MOTOR YACHT DR N 
11533 ASHLEY PUNOR WAY 
11548 ASHLBY MANOR WAY 
11455 BEACON DR N 
11579 KELVYN GROVE PL 
11412 MOTOR YACHT CIR S 
11321 WEEDEN ISLAND WAY 
4944 RAVENEL PL 
4975 LAUREL GREEN WAY 
4854 DOVETREE LN 
4831 W BEACON DR 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
OCEANSIDE CA 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
CEDAR RAPIDS IA 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
DUBLIN GA 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

3 2 2 2 5 4 0 2 3 
92054 
322251074 
322251066 
322251054 
32225 
322254042 
32225 
322251076 
52402 
322251072 
322251353 
31021 
322251069 
322251059 
32225 
322254033 
322254033 
322254042 
32225 
322254007 
32225 
322254007 
322254040 
322251072 
322251076 
32225 
322251029 
32225 
322251068 
322254015 
322251016 
322251038 
322251092 
322251081 
322251060 

322254010 
322254011 
322251038 
32225 
322251073 
322251022 
322254015 

322254036 

322251070 
322251051 

322254006 

32a25108i 

32225 

32a254042 

322a51092 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

HICKS, WALTER 
HIECKE, GEORGE 
HILL, JOHN W 
HINSON, DONALD A 
HOOGES, THOMAS C 
HOEFER. ROBERT 
HOFFMANN, HENRI 
HOOK, WILLIAM 0 
HOOK, WILLIAM D 
HORNE, PAMELA M 
HOOCK, JAMES A 
HOWARD, KIRK 
HUNT JR, RICHARD E 
HUNTLEY, ALAN , 
ITURRA, LOUIS 
JACKSON, TYNDALL 
JEFFREY M MASSE 
JENNINGS, WARREN 
JOHN, CLAY H 
JOHNSON, GREGORY W 
JOHNSON, KEN 
JOHNSON, NEYPPON 
JONES J R ,  SIDNEY COOPER 
JONES, LARRY D 
JONES, SHARWANDA 
JONES, SOLOMON 
JONES, WILLIAM D 
JUCKETT, RALPH C 
KABASA, DENISE L 
KAN, CELINE 
KANTACK J R ,  RICHARD 
KAUPMAN, GERALD 
KAUFMAN, MARTIN 
KEENAN, JAMES 
KELLEY, BRIAN K 
KELLY, FRANK J 
KELLY, MATHEW 
KENNEDY JR, JOHN D 
KING, JOHN E 
KIRBY, JEPFERY L 
KOLK, DAVID 
K O P P E W ,  JEFFREY 
LA DUKE, CHRISTOPHER E 
LAMB JR, JOHN R 
LANCASTER, ALBERT E 
LANGLOIS, HOPE 
LANGLOI S , HOPE 
LE PUR, FLORENCE S 
LEBAR, STEPHEN 
LEGER, DENNIS A 
LEIGHTON, LARRY V 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

11374 MOTOR YACHT DR N 
11574 JONATHAN RD 
11528 KINGSLEY MANOR WAY 
11410 KINGLEY MANOR WAY 
11471 SWEET CHERRY LN 
11354 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
11350 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
4857 WILD HERON. WAY 
4857 WILD HERON WAY 
11436 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
11643 KINGSLEY MANOR WAY 
4939 WILD HERON WAY 
11337 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
11440 MOTOR YACHT CIR S 
4636 FULTON RD 
11432 MOTOR YACHT CIR N 

4952 FAVENAL PL 
11435 KINGSLEY MNk WAY 
11439 BEACON DR N 
4921 MOTOR YACHT DR 
4950 MOTOR YACHT DR 
11528 KELVYN GRV PL 
11472 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
11345 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
4894 TOCABAGA LN 
11519 JONATHAN RD 
11343 WEEDEN ISL WAY 
11530 JONATHAN OR 
4841 DOVETREE LN 
11551 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
4862 MEDWAY HALL PL 

4976 RAVENEL PLACE 
11521 MACLAY CT 
1622 KIMBERWICKER DR 
4796 SOGAR MAPLE PL 
11362 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
4856 MOTOR YACHT DR 
11435 SUGAR MAPLE PLACE 
4776 BEACON DR W 

11522 KELVYN GRV PL 

11442 BEACON DR N 
46a8 FULTON RD 
11351 WEEDEN ISLAND WAY 
4987 RAVENEL PL 
11538 KELVYN GROVE PL 
11538 KELWN GROVE PL 
11426 BEACON DR N 
11526 MACLAY CT 
4927 MOTOR YACHT DR 
11366 WEEDEN ISLAND WAY 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PI. 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL ~ ~ ~ - - -  ~- 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 

~ - - -  
JACKSONVILLE PC 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
SANTA ANA CA 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

LEWE, CHRISTOPHER 
T.RV~ MARY 

..... _ 
LUNDQUIST, DONALD M 
LYON. MICHAEL 
MACCURRACH 111, ALLAN 
MACINNES JR, DUNCAN 
MACINNES JR, DUNCAN 
MACNUTT, FRANCIS 
MACWILLIAM. GORDON L 
MALLETT, WILLIAM 
MARCHANT, ROBERT M 
W I N O ,  LOUIS A 
MARQUIS, JAMES D 
MARRIOTT, SIBYL R 
MARSH, KRISTIN 
MARTIN, JILL R 
MATTHEWS, JIM J 
MATZEN, BARBARA 
MCCRUM, LARRY 
MCDANIELS, JAMES E 
MCGRATH, ROBERT 
MCLAUGHLIN, TOM A 
MCMURRAY, PATTI 
MCNICHOLAS, ROEERT J 
MCRAE. MATHIS E 
MEAD, DEBRA D 
MEARS, PAM 
MEENAGHAN, CHARLOTTE 
MEHIEL, CHRISTOPHER 
MENARD, DWIGHT 
MERRILL, DAVID W 
MILLAR, VICKI 
MILLER, ALLEN C 
MILTON JR, JOHN M 
MITCHELL, WAYNE 
MOL, CORNELIA 
MOORE, GAIL K 
MOORE, MICHAEL C 
MORRISON, ALVER E 
MORRISON, GUY 
MORT, MARC 
MUHS, TAMMY 
MULLER, PETER M 
MULLINS, STEVE 
MURPHY, JOHN R 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

11519 KELWN GRV PL 
4506 FULTON RD 
11480 SUGAR MAPLE PL S 
4768 TOCOBAGA LN 
4676 FULTON RD 
11456 SUGAR MAPLE PL S 
11529 MACLAY CT 
4828 WALNUT GRV CT 
11385 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
4926 WILD HERON WAY 
4970 MAYBANK WAY 
4828 BEACON DR 
4828 BEACON DR W 
4979 RAVENEL PL 
4980 MAYBANK WAY 
11573 KELVYN GRV PL 
11448 SUGAR MAPLE PL S 
11435 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
4764 SWEET CHERRY LN E 
11539 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
4830 TOCOBAGA LANE 
11321 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
11439 LAUREL GREEN WAY N 
11413 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
4844 BEACON DR E 
4968 RAVENAL PL 
11328 WEEDEN ISL WAY 
4841 MOTOR YACHT DR 
11329 ASHLEY MNR WAY 
4857 DOVE TREE LN 
11431 LAUREL GREEN WAY 
4743 BEACON DR W 
11368 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
11585 KELVYN GRV PL 
4934 WILD HERON WAY 
4837 WALNUT GRV CT 
4650 FULTON RD 
11506 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
11374 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
4835 MEDWAY HALL PL 
4829 TOCOBAGA LN 
4882 TOCOBAGA LN 
11431 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
11386 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
4992 MAYBANK WAY 
11431 BEACON DR N 
4892 ASHLEY MNR WAY W 
4763 TOCOBAGA LN 
11437 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
11451 SWEET CHERRY LN 
11480 SWEET CHERRY LN 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322251081 
322251308 
322254018 
322254000 
322251331 
322254018 
322251076 
322251068 
322251028 
322251058 
322251054 
322254020 
322254005 
322251071 
322251054 
322251081 
322254018 
322251038 
322251093 
32225 
322254022 
322254008 
32225 
322254011 
322254020 
322251070 
322254042 
322254030 
322254008 
322251092 
322251053 
322254004 
322251023 
322251081 
322251058 
322251069 
322251332 
322251072 
322251023 
322251061 
322254023 
321254022 
32225 
322251023 
322251054 
322254015 
322254039 
32225 
322254011 
322251038 
322251029 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

NEWSTEDER, JOSH G 
NICINSKI JR, DENNIS M 
NILES, GORDON R 
NIX, DANNY/SHIRLEY 
NUNNERY, NANCY L 
O'REGAN, T J 
ONDINA, JANINE 
OSTLER, JANET 
PADGETT, RAY W 
PANTALONE, ANDREA 
PARKER, ART/ELAINE 
PARKER, PATRICIA D 
PARKER, R C 
PARKER, WILLIAM S 
PATTEN, GEORGE 
PAVEL, DENNIS D 
PEARSON, BRIAN D 
PECK, WILBUR D 
PECKENPAUGH, KENT T 
PELTZ, PAUL J 
PEN-ARIET, RUUOLPO 
PERALDO, KAREN 
PERGOLA, KEN 
PESTERPIELD, J D 
PETERSEN, TERRY 
PETERSEN, TERRY R 
PIPER SR, WILLIAM 
PORTER, PRANK 
PORTER, LOU 
PORTER, ROBERT 
POUNDER, DENNIS J 
POWELL, WILLIAM J 
PRICE, JAMES R 
PRIVETT, DIANA P 
QUINN, JAMES S 
RANDOLPH, DEWAYNE R 
RENEGAR, JOHN D 
RIBNIKAR SR, DANIEL D 
RICHARD, RITA 
RISUCCI, JOHN 
RITTENHOUSE, RONALD T 
RITTER, DANIEL C 

RIVERWOODS OWNERS ASSN 
RIVERWOODS OWNERS ASSN 
ROBERSON, JOSEPH 

RIVER CITY noms 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

11429 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
11367 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
4842 TOCOBAGA LN 
11346 SWEET CHERRY LN 
11651 KINGSLEY MANOR WAY 
4877 TOCABAGA LN 
4898 TOCOBAGA LN 
4966 WILD HERON WAY 
4951 LAUREL GREEN WAY E 
11414 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
4931 WILD HERON WAY 
4973 MAYBANK WAY 
11350 WEEDEN ISLAND WAY 
4967 LAUREL GREEN WAY E 
4812 ASHLEY MNR WAY 
11432 KINGSLEY MNR WAY 
4790 SUGAR MAPLE PL 
4830 MEDWAY HALL PL 
4862 DOVE TREE LN 
11442 KINGSLEY MNR WAY 
11436 KINGSLEY MANOR WAY 
11552 KELVYN GROVE PL 
11398 MOTOR YACHT DR N 
11555 KELWN GRV PL 
4776 SUGAR MAPLE PL 
4963 WILD HERON WAY 
4880 ASHLEY MNR WAY W 
11511 KELWN GROVE PL 
11624 KINGSLEY MANOR WAY 
4512 PULTON RD 
4512 FIJLTON RD 
4926 MOTOR YACHT DR 
4954 LAUREL GREEN WAY E 
4642 PULTON RU 
4872 TOCOBAGA LN 
4722 PULTON RD 
4854 MEDWAY HALL PL 
4777 BEACON DR W 
11449 LAUREL GREEN WAY N 
4899 TOCOBAGA LN 
4855 MOTOR YACHT DR 
11442 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
11361 SWEETCHERRY LN S 
4426 PULTON RD 
4967 MAYBANK WAY 
11329 WEEWN ISL WAY 
4782 W BEACON DR 
PO BOX 56762 
I PROPERTY MGNT SYST 
I PROPERTY MGMT SYST 
11337 WEEDEN ISL WAY 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE P L  
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE P L  

JACKSONVILLE PI. 
JACKSONVILLE P L  
JACKSONVILLE P L  
JACKSONVILLE P L  ~~~~ 

JACKSONVILLE PE 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
PERNANDINA BCH PL 
PERNANDINA BCH PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32225 
32225 
322254022 
322251023 
322251067 
322254023 
322254022 
322251000 
322251051 
322251029 
322251059 
322251055 
322254042 
32225 
322254039 
322251062 
322254016 
322251060 
322251092 
322251062 
322251062 
322251074 
32225 
322251081 
322254016 
322251059 
322254039 
322251081 
32225 
322251308 
322251308 
32225 
322251050 
32225 
32225 
322251310 
322251060 
3 2 2 2 5 4 0 2 5 
32225 
322254023 
322254031 
322251029 
32225 
322251319 
322251055 
322254042 
32225 
32225 
320351408 
320351408 
322254042 



ROBERTS, JOHN 
ROBINSON, JOSEPH 
ROBY, STEPHEN M 
ROCHE, MARTIN 
ROGERS, RODNEY 
ROYCHOUDHURY MD, A 
RUDISILER, WALTER 
RUPPINO, TONY I 

' RUSSELL, JOE D 
RUSSERT, LYNN 
SAMPLE, HIDENORI 
SANFORD, STANLEY R 
SAXON, PAMELA 
SCHELLEY, JAMES B 
SCIALO, LAURA 
SEDA, LUIS A 
SELLS, JOHN 
SEMEDO, CARLOS 
SEXTON, KEN 
SHAW, ROB L 
SHAW, TED H 
SHEPPIELD, ANDREW J 
SHOOK, DANIEL G 
SIRES, ARTHUR N 
SIMON, PATRICIA 
SIMPSON, M R 
SINYARD, KATRINA 
SKIRPS, LESLIE J 
SMITH, JAMES 
SMITH, KATHLEEN 
SMITH, V 
SNEED, TROY L 
SNODGRASS JR, ROBERT 
SNYDER, LAURA 
SOPRAS, VIC 
SPEARS, SUSAN 
SPIGELMYER, GLENN K 
SSU (BEACON HILLS) 
ST JOHNS LANDING H/O 
ST JOHNS LANDING HMWI 
STANTON, RICHARD E 
STAPP, FRED 
STARKS, EDWARD 
STEINHAUSER, DAVID 
STEVENSON, NANCY 
STEWART, LONNIE S 
STOCKDALE, LISA 
STONES, ELIZABETH B 
STOTPS, RICHARD 
STRICKLAND, E H 
STRIPLING, LARRY 

ASSOC 
BRS 

INC 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

4520 PULTON RD JACKSONVILLE PL 
4838 DOVETREE LN JACKSONVILLE PL 
11559 FRANCIS DRAKE DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
11379 SWEET CHERRY LN S JACKSONVILLE PL 
4833 BEACON DR E JACKSONVILLE PL 
1 15 5 6 JONATHAN RD JACKSONVILLE PL 
4959 LAUREL GREEN WAY 
11446 MOTOR YACHT CIR S 
4974 WILD HERON WAY 
11421 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
4933 MOTOR YACHT DR 
4843 MEDWAY HALL PL 
4830 ASHLEY MANOR WAY w 

4889 MCOBAGA LN 

11342 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
11305 WEEDEN ISL WAY 

11441 LAUREL GREEN WAY 
11535 JONATHAN RD 
4858 ASHLEY MNR WAY W 
11415 MOTOR YACHT CIR S 
11444 LAUREL GREEN WAY N 
11464 SUGAR MAPLE PL S 
11403 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
4864 ASHLEY MANOR WAY W 
145 BRANDYWINE DR 
4971 WILD HERON WAY 
11564 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 
4763 SWEET CHERRY LN 
11518 MACLAY COURT 
11404 MOTOR YACHT DR N 
11418 BEACON DR N 
11525 KELVYN GROVE PL 

11366 ASHLEY MNR WAY 
4929 MAYBANK WAY 
11423 BEACON DR N 
4923 WILD HERON WAY 

C/O GRACE GASKIN 
b GRACE GASKIN 
11451 SUGAR MAPLE PL S 
4851 ASHLEY MNR WAY W 
11373 SWEET CHERRY LN S 
4768 BEACON DR W 
11434 BEACON DR N 
4843 PAREJA CT 
4784 SUGAR MAPLE PL 
4883 TOCOBAGA LN 
11456 ASHLEY MANOR WAY 
11546 KELVYN GRV PL 
11392 MOTOR YACHT DR 

4961 LAUREL GREEN WAY E 

JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
SUMERVILLE SC 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

SUAREZ, DANIEL 
SUCIU, KEVIN 
SUTTON, LARRY 
SWAN, DAVID 
SWEAT, KENNETH 
TAGUE, BRUCE R 
TAGUINOD, AUSBERTO 
TAKACS, ZSOLT 
TAYLOR, HENRY 
TAYLOR, TOM/CAROL 
THACKER, MICHELLE D 
THOMAS, ALICE 
THOMAS, ROBERT 
THOMAS, TISHA A 
THOMPSON, ANN B 
TILLIS, JAMES 
TOKARZ, ROBERT 
TOMKO, TIMOTHY - 
TOWNSEL, ANTHONY P 
TRAINA, ANNETTE 
TROGDEN, DONALD R 
TURLEY, MICHAEL 
TUTEN RN, NANCY LEE 
VALENTI, JOAN A 
VAN ZANJJEN, ERIK/CASS 
VARGAS, SAMUEL 
VARGHESE, MANNY K 
VARNER, SUSAN 
VASILOFP, MICHAEL A 
VINCENT JR, DANIEL 0 
VISCUSIE, JAMES 
WKICH, DAVID 
WAHBY, MOHAB 
WALTON, KEVIN J 
WATERS, THOMAS B 
WATSON REALTY 
WATSON REALTY CORP 
WEBB, DAVID L 
WILKINSON, LOIS J 

WILLIAMS, RICHARD B 
WILSON, BRUCE A 
WINTER, JOHN C 
WOERLY, MIKE D 
WOOD, TIMOTHY S 
WOODY 111, WILLIAM S 
WORKMAN, JANICE R 
YANCOSKIE, ANCTHNY 
YOUNT, GERALDINE P 
ZAFPINO, LOUISE 
ZAHIR, PARID 

* * *  E N D  n p  R E  

WILLIAMS, JANIS a 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVIL1.E PL 
JACKSONVILLE PI. 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PI. 
JACKSONVII.LE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PI. 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PI. 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PI. 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PI, 
JACKSONVILLE P I  
JACKSONVILLE I 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

322254007 
322251038 
322254019 
322251059 
322254005 
32239 
322251054 
32 '/SlOOO 
322251061 
322251050 
32225 
322251074 
322251023 
32225 
32225 
322251029 
32225 
322251093 
3 2 2 2 5 4 0 4 2 
32225 
322251073 
322254000 
32225 
3 2 2 2 5 4 0 2 1 
322254042 
322254040 
322251056 
322254018 
3 2 2 2 5 4 0 2 3 
322251028 
322251093 
322251054 
322251081 
32225 
322251073 
32217 
32256 
322251055 
322254023 
322251054 
322251054 
322251070 
322254039 
322251059 
32225 
322254022 
322251313 
322254025 
32225 
322251028 
332251092 

P T * * *  
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CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
C I T Y  AND STATE 

Z I P  
CODE 
PLUS 4 

BAUER, ELIZABETH-ANN 
BEILFUSS,  DANIEL 
BESWICK, PATRICIA A 
B I L I K ,  JOAN 
BISPLINGHOFF, DAVE 
BRACEWELL, RICHARD 
BRADWELL, SHIRLEY A 
BRATVOLD, JEFFREY 
BREEDLOVE, WILLIAM 
BROOKS, CALVIS 
BROWN, JACQUELYN 
BROWN, LUCRETIA A 
BROYLES, WILLIAM 
BUCHANAN, TERESA 
BUTLER, ORMOND 
CAMP, RAMONA D 
CAMPBELL, KELLY 
CARRIERE, TY 
CARTER, STAYCE K 
CASCONE JR, JOHN L 
CAUSEY, W E 
CECI ,  RICHARD A 
CENTURY 21 ATKINS REAL? 
CHALKER, DONALD 
CHANEY, HCMER G 
CHARLES COLLIER REALTY 
CHEVRES, ROBERTO J 
CHILDRESS, GERALDINE S 
CHOATE, LARRY L 
C I R E L L I ,  FRANK J 
C I R E L L I ,  JOSEPH R 
CLARK, BRYAN M 
CODY, MICHAEL J 
COLE, DEBORAH A 
COL- JR, STARLING L 
COLLINS, BARBARA A 
CONREY, HAVEY E 

ry 

I N C  

12219 HIGH PINE RD 
7308 ATLANTIC B L W  
4004 HIGH P I N E  RD 
11991 HARBOUR COVE DR S 
3909 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
12226 ARBOR BLUFF LN 
12007 MEADWVIEW DR ST 
11710 VALLEY GDN DR 
C/O D P BARLEY SR CPA 
3936 VALLEY GDN DR 
11913 ARBOR LAKE DR 
4038 ARBOR LAKE DR W 
3998 ARBOR LK C I R  
12022 ARBOR LK DR 
3936 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
11636 BRUSH RDG C I R  
11627 BRUSHRIDGE C I R  
11974 ARBOR LK DR 
3939 ARBOR ELF LN E 
11932 HARBOUR CV DR S 
11933 ARBOR LAKE DR 
3984 HIGH P I N E  RD 
11619 BRUSHRIDGE C I R  S 
3941 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
3978 ARBOR LK C I R  
12038 ARBOR LK DR 
11750 VALLEY GDN DR 
12015 SAVERIO LN 
11936 HARBOUR CV DR S 
Z KENNBTH CAMP 
12218 ARBOR BLUFF LN 
3909 HOLLOWS DR 
3939 VALLEY GARDEN DR W 
12222 FT CAROLINE RD 
3970 HIGH P I N E  RD 
11917 ARBOR LAKE DR 
3547 HENDRICKS AVE 
3979 ARBOR LAKE C I R  
11643 BRUSH RIDGE CR S 
12297 HIDDEN H I L L S  DR 
12211 ARBOR ELF LN 
3940 ARBOR LK C I R  
3981 HIGH P I N E  RD 
11971 SAVERIO LN 
11637 BRUSHRIDGE C I R  S 
3962 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
3922 HOLLOWS DR 
11986 MEADOWVIEW DR S 
11999 HARBOUR COVE DR S 
11895 ARBOR LAKE DR 
11991 ARBOR LAKE DR 

32225 
322118711 
322253640 
322251502 
322251691 
322253626 
32225 
322251664 
322414212 
322253673 
32225 
32225 
322251682 
32225 
32225 
32225 
32225 
322253696 
322251654 
322251678 
322253698 
322253638 
322253603 
32225 
322251682 
322251685 
322251665 
322253655 
322251678 
322253642 
3 2 2 2 5 3 6 2 6 
322251669 
322251663 
322251616 
322253638 
322253698 
32225 
322251684 
322253604 
32225 
322253627 
322251681 
32225 
322253654 
322253604 
322251689 
322251668 
322251698 
32225 
32225 
322253694 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

COOPER, BLAIR T 
COOPER, GARY 
COOPER, GERTRUDE 
COTTER, NANCY D 
COUNTRYSIDE TOWNHWES 
COX, DANIEL 
CRAWPORD, WILLIAM E 
CRIBB, JANET G 
CRISTMAN, RAY J 
CRUZ, GEORGE W 
D'STETIN, ALEX 
DANSON, BETTY J 
DARLING, WILLIAM PHILIP 
DAVIS, ELIZABETH M 
DAVIS, JANICE 
DE FRANCIS, DOROTHY 
DEL RIO, PAULA C 
DELLWO, TERRIE 
DENMARK, WILLIAM E 
DONELSON, ANDREW J 
DUCKWORTH JR, M 0 
DUDLEY, RHONDA L 
DUNCAN, STEVE D 
DUNHAM, CHARLES 
DYESS, JOYCE 
EDDINGS J R ,  MILTON H 
EISEMMENGER, MARK 
ELLIS, ROBERT 
EVANS, STEPHEN D 
PERRARA, NELLIE DEE 
FLETCHER, EDNA R 
FORD, NINA 
GALLOWAY, SAMUEL C 
GARWOL, PAUL 
GATES, CAROL L 
GAYMON, SARAH W 
GERGANOUS, KELLY 
GERGANOUS, ROBERT L 
GIPPORD, ROLAND V 
GONZALEZ, JOSE L 
GONZALEZ, LOUISE H 
GOODWIN, PAUL 
GRAPPENIUS, CINDY S 
GRAY, WILLIAM J 
GRAYS, DOROTHY L 
GREEN, SARAH A 
GREENE, TERRY M 
GRI PPIN, JACQUELYN 
GROSS, ALAN M 
GUERIN, MICHAEL 
HALL, CARMELLA 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

3914 VALLEY GDN DR W 
3922 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
12015 MEAWWVIRW DR R 
~~ ~ _ _  
3926 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
% INTERVEST CONSTR 
3901 MONUMET R D  
11824 VALLEY GDN DR 
12029 ARBOR LAKE DR 
4031 SMOKE RIDGE CIR E 
PO BOX 20036 
11615 BRUSHRIDGE CIRCLE N 
12011 HARBOUR COVE DR S 
11934 HARBOUR CV DR S 
12232 PT CAROLINE RD 
12036 ARBOR LK DR #8-C 
3962 HOLLOWS DRIVE 
3984 ARBOR LK CIR 
11883 ARBOR LAKE DR 
3927 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
11569 ARBOR LAKE CIR S 
3961 ARBOR BLUFF LN 
11970 ARBOR LK DR 
4051 ARBOR LAKB DR W 
3961 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
4020 SAVERIO CT 
3940 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
3966 ARBOR LK CIR 
3911 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
3947 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
11844 VALLEY GDN DR 
3947 ARBOR LK CIR 
11744 VALLEY GDN DR 
11624 BRUSHRIDGE CIR N 
3961 ARBOR LK CIR 
11657 BRUSHRIDGE CIR N 
11987 HARBOUR COVE DR S 
11965 SAVERIO LN 
11956 HARBOUR CV DR S 
11730 VALLEY GDN DR 
11850 VALLEY GDN DR 
3939 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
11930 S HARBOUR CV DR 
3957 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
4044 ARBOR LK DR W 
12025 ARBOR LAKE DR 
11800 VALLEY GDN DR 
3948 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
3917 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
11669 BRUSHRIDGE CIR N 
12021 HARBOUR COVE DR S 
12062 SAVERIO LN 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 

FL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

JACKSONVILLE P L  
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL. 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322251662 
322251688 
322251697 
322251688 
322242225 
322251728 
322251666 
322253695 
32225 
322250036 
322253609 
322253667 
32225 
322251616 
322251685 
32225 
322251682 
32225 
322251692 
322251600 
322251654 
322253696 
32225 
32225 
322253669 
32225 
32225 
322251692 
32225 
322251666 
32225 
32225 
322253606 
322251684 
322253611 
322253667 
322253654 
322251679 
322251665 
322251666 
32225 
322251527 
32225 
322251674 
322253695 
322251665 
322251689 
32225 
322253611 
32225 
322253670 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

HALL, CONSTANCE 
HAMPTON, CHERYL C 
HAMPTON, KELLI R 
HANLEY, PAMELA A 
HARMONY HOMES 
HARMONY HOMES OF N PL 
HARMONY HOMES OF N PL 
HARRISON, LEE M 
HART, TIMOTHY S 
HARTSPIELD, MICHAEL B 
HAYEN, TAMMY L 
HAYES, BOBBY T 
HAYES, MELODY 
HEBERT. STAPPORD 
HECK, GLEN C 
HEDRICK, SHARON 
HEISSLER, RUSSELL 
HELD, BRYAN 
HICKS, LARRY M 
HIDDEN HLS LEARNING TI 
HOSBS, BARBARA 
HOGAN, ROGER B 
HOLLIS, ROBERT 
HOLMES, CARY 
HOTTINGER, W 
HULL, RICHARD H 
INMAN, SAM 
INTERVEST 
JACOBS, MARION C 
JERGER, GARY T 
JETER, LAUREL L 
JOHNSON, ALAN 
JOHNSON, ERIC R 
KAPLAN, DIANE 
KELLY, JAMES 
KEMP, EDMDND 
KENDALL, PAUL C 
KENNEDY, NANCY S 
KING, BARBARA J 
KLUG, GEORGE W 
KNIERIM, ELVA G 
KOCH, WOLFGANG 
KOENIG, WILLIAM 
KOHMUENCH, JEFFREY 
KOSAKOWSKI, GERALD J 
KOVER, BARBARA 
KRZ.WCMSKI, JOE 
LABARBERA, RANDY 
LAMBRIGHT, WILBUR 
LANDRUM, TOM 
LANE, CARRIE L 

I NC 
INC 

IEE 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

11968 HARBOUR CV DR 
12004 MEADOWVIEW DR S 

3921 HOLLOWS DR 
1219 BROOKWOOD FOREST BL 
1219 BROOKWOOD FOREST BLV 
1219 BROOKWOOD FOREST B 
12234 ARBOR BLUFF LANE 
11835 VALLEY GARDEN DR 
11891 ARBOR LAKE DR 
11560 ARBOR LAKE CIR S 
POB 8876 
12061 SAVERIO LN 
11966 HARBOUR CV DR S 
11953 ARBOR LAKE DRIVE 
3946 VALLEY GDN DR 

iiga5 ARBOR LAKE DR 

11856 VALLEY GDN DR 
3985 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
11832 VALLEY GDN DR 
12160 PT CAROLINE RD 
12009 MBADOWVIEW DR S 
3969 ARBOR BLUFF LN 
3943 VALLEY GDN DR W 
3927 HOLLOWS DR 
12237 ARBOR BLUFF LN 

12024 ARBOR LK DR 
4215 RICHMOND PK DR E 
11905 ARBOR LAKE DR 

4020 W ARBOR LK DR 
3159 C.R. #a09 
12031 SAVERIO LN 
11957 HARBOUR COVE DR S 
11716 VALLEY GDN DR 
3919 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
3938 HOLLOWS DR 
12235 ARBOR BLUFF LN 
3960 ARBOR LAKE CIR 

11909 ARBOR LAKE DR 
12032 SAVBRIO LN 
11950 HARBOUR CV 
11815 VALLEY GDN DR 

4008 ARBOR LK DR w 

4048 ARBOR LAKE DR w 

3948 HIGH PINE RD 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PI. 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

LEDBETTER, ELIZABETH 
LEDIG, HELEN P 
LIENAU. NELI, 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

11987 ARBOR LAKE DR 
12017 ARBOR LAKE DR 
11975 ARBOR LAKE DRIVE 
11818 VALLEY GARDEN DR 
STORE Y182 
3992 HIGH PINE RD 

12217 ARBOR BLUFF LN 
3975 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
3964 HIGH PINE RD 
12033 ARBOR LAKE DR 
4007 SMOKE RDG CIR E 
3915 HOLLOWS DR 
3987 ARBOR LAKE CIR 
3951 MEADOWVIEW DR N 

iaooi ARBOR LAKE DR 

3952 VALLEY GDN DR 
11645 BRUSH RIDGE CIR N 
3945 HOLLOWS DR 
3918 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
3940 VALLEY GARDEN DR W 
11859 VALLEY GDN DR 
11806 VALLEY GDN DR 
11929 ARBOR LAKE DR 
3934 HIGH PINE RD 
11631 BRUSHRIDGE CIR S 
3956 HIGH PINE RD 
12049 SAVER10 LANE 
11575 ARBOR LK CIR S 
3932 VALLEY GARDEN DR W 
11678 BRUSHRIDGE CIR S 
11621 BRUSHRIDGE CIR N 
12202 HIGH PINE RD S 
11758 VALLEY GDN DR 
4031 ARBOR LAKE DR W 
12032 MEADOWVIEW DR S 
12208 HIGH PINE RD S 
3926 HIGH PINE RD 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
TAMPA PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322253694 
322253695 
32225 
32225 
322413180 
322253638 
322253695 
322253627 
322251694 
322253638 
32225 
322253637 
322251669 
322251684 
32225 
32225 
322253655 
32225 
322251670 
322253669 
33611 
322251686 
322251614 
32225 
322253634 
32225 
322253610 
322253626 
322253669 
322253673 

322251671 
322251688 
322253673 
321251667 
322251666 
322253698 
322253638 
322253603 
32225 
32225 
322251600 
322251662 
32225 
322253609 
322253628 
322251665 
322251686 
322251696 
322253628 
322253638 

3a2253610 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

PAPA, REYNALDO 
PAPPAS, JOHN P 
PAQUETTE, ALAN R 
PARKER, CHERYL LYNN 
PARRAMORE, LAURA A 
PEACOCK, GARY 
PENNINGTON, DAVID H 
PERKINS, BRIAN K 
PERRIN, MICHAEL J 
PHILIPS, PAULA 
PICKETT, ANDREW J 
PICKETT, ROBERT A 
PIERRE, SHERRY 
PIERRE, SHERRY L 
POAG J R ,  DONALD H 
POAG, CINDY L 
POSEY, CONNIE R 
POUNDS, PHILIP 
POWELL, ELBERT/ELIZABETH 
POWELL, HARVEY 
PRINGLE, JUDI 
PROFESSIONAL PET SUPPLIES 
PRUCHA, JOHN 
PYLE, JAMES 
RACHELS, THOMAS S 
REED, CORA 
REED, ROBERT L 
REEVES, TERRI H 
REYES, ROBERTO 
RICHARDSON, VICTOR D 
RIGLKIN, PATRICIA A 
ROBE, GAY 
ROBINSON, RICHARD 
RO’JGERS, JEANNIE 
ROllRIGUEZ, JASON C 
RODRIGUEZ, SANDRA 
ROGERS, JOHN 
ROWELL, GRACE C . 
ROWLAND, JEFFREY M 
RYAN SR, DALE L 
SAFFER, BRENDA 
SAMs, VINCENT G 
SANDERS, WARREN C 
SAW, STEPHEN 
SCHLOTH, GERARD G 
SCHMOLL, GEORGE E 
SHARPE, VAUGHN 
SHEPARD, NELL 
SHIMP, SAMUEL S 
SHREW, SHARON P 
SICKLES, WILLIAM D 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

12066 SAVERIO LN 
3951 HOLLOWS DR 
11672 BRUSH RDG CIR 
12212 PT CAROLINE RD 
3988 ARBOR LAKE CIR 
11812 VALLEY GDN DR 
11610 BRUSH RDG CIR 
11981 HARBOUR CV DR S 
3912 HOLLOWS DR 
3965 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
11724 VALLEY GDN DR 
3911 VALLEY GDN DR 

12073 SAVERIO LN 
POB 11594 
11980 ARBOR LAKE DR 
11649 BRUSHRIDGE CIR S 

12074 ARBOR LK DR 
3971 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
3919 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
NUTRITION CTR 
4032 ARBOR LK 
3949 VALLEY GDN DR 
3972 ARBOR LK CIR 

11570 ARBOR LK CIR 
12067 SAVERIO LN 
3947 ARBOR BLP LN E 
12236 HIGH PINE RD S 
12021 ARBOR LAKE DR 
11952 HARBOUR CV DR S 

3944 MEADolwIEW DR N 
11988 ARBOR LK DR 
11984 MEAWWIEW DR S 
3932 HOLLOWS DR 
3935 HOLLOWS DR 

11960 HARBOUR CV DR S 
3963 HOLLOWS DR 
11962 HARBOUR COVE DR S 
3913  MEADOWVIEW DR N 
3953 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
12005 ARBOR LAKE DR 
11949 ARBOR LAKE DR 

la073 SAVERIO LN 

122x6 HIGH PINE RD s 

3989 HIGH PINE RD 

3923 VALLBY GDN DR w 

3931 MEADOWVIEW DR N 

la176 PT CAROLINE RD 
m a 8  BRUSH RDG CIR s 
12055 SAVBRIO LN 
3958 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
11841 VALLEY GARDEN DR 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322253670 
322251671 
32225 

322251682 
322251666 

32axi616 

32a25 
3na53667 
322251668 
322251694 
322251665 

32225 

322391594 
322253696 
322253605 
322253628 

322251694 
322251694 
322251613 

322251663 

32225367a 

3a225 

322x3681 

32a251674 

322251682 
32225 

3a2253647 

3222536a8 

3a2253672 

322x1698 

322a51669 
322251688 
322151679 

32a251679 
~2225169a 

322251614 

322251654 

322253695 
322251679 

322251689 
32225 

32225 

322251671 

32225 
322253695 
322253698 
32225 
322251699 

322251689 
32225 

3a2253647 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

ASSN 

TURNIER, RAYMOND P 
TYLER, KEVIN 
TYNDAL, CHARLES A 
VALLEY HOMEOWNERS ASSN 
VAN ARSDALE, JAMES R 
VICKERS, JOHN 
VIVES, AGUSTIN A 

WHITE. QUINNV 
WHITPORD, JENNIFER 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

12042 ARBOR LK DR #8A 
3929 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
PO BOX 733 
3953 ARBOR BLF LN E 

12034 ARBOR LAKE DR 
12242 PT CAROLINE RD 
3956 ARBOR LK CIR 
11684 BRUSH REG CIR S 
12020 ARBOR LAKE DR 
12013 ARBOR LAKE DR 
3946 ARBOR LK CIR 
3929 VALLEY GDN DR 
12008 MEADOWVIEW DR S 
3931 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
% BANNING MGMT 

3928 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
12252 PT CAROLINE RD 
12203 ARBOR BLP LN 
3910 W VALLEY DR 
12231 ARBOR BLUFF LN 
4038 HIGH PINE RD 
11899 ARBOR LK DR 
% BANNING MGMT 
4054 ARBOR LK DR W 
3950 ARBOR BLP LN E 
12001 MEADOWVIEW DR S 
4055 HIGH PINE RD 
11976 ARBOR LK DR 
3933 VALLEY GDN DR 
12230 HIGH PINE RD S 
3935 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
12072 ARBOR LAKE DR 
12000 MBADOWVIEW DR S 
3905 MEADOWVIEW DR N 
3941 HIGH PINE RD 
12068 ARBOR LK DR 
11964 HARBOUR CV DR S 
12049 ARBOR LAKE DR 

4018 ARBOR LK DR w 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
MAGGIE VALLEY NC ~~~~~~ ~ ~ 

JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 

~~~~ 

JACKSONVILLE PE 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322251685 
322251692 
28751 
322251654 
32225 
322251662 
32225 
32225 
322251678 
322253634 
322251682 
322251689 
322251616 
32225 
322253610 
322253698 
32225 
322251616 
322251681 
322253602 
32225 
322253695 
32225 
322253672 
322251695 
322251693 
322172126 
322251674 
322251688 
322251616 
322253627 
322251662 
322253627 
322253640 
32225 
322172126 

322251653 
32225 
322253642 
322253696 
322251663 
32225 
322251693 
32225 
32225 
322251691 
322253639 
322253681 
322251679 
32225 

322251675 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

WILEY, KIMBERLY 
WILLARD JR, EDGAR 
WILLIAMS, DEBORAH J 
WILLIAMS, RICHARD 
WILLIS, MARILYN B 
WILLMORE, R L 
WINTER, ALBERT 
WINTER, ALEX 
WOLFE, BEN E 
WOODALL, JOSEPH C 
WOOTEN-DUNHAM, BEVERLY 
WRONA, CHARLES 
WYNN, BETSY E 
YANCOSKIE. TERESA 
YELINCIC, JOHN D 
ZAMORKSI, LINDA M 
ZUBIA, VIRGIL0 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

3 9 4 1  HOLLOWS DR 
3914 w VALLEY GDN DR 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  * * *  

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 
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MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

Z I P  
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322255549 
322253785 
32225 
322253755 
322253785 
32225 
322253757 
31792 
322253733 
32225 
322253743 
32225 
32225 
322253728 
32225 
322253746 
322254624 
322560769 
322253750 
322255549 
322253786 
322253735 
322253738 
32225 

32246 
32225 
322253743 
322255702 
322253738 
322251736 
322253752 
322251762 
322251779 
322254696 
322255102 

32004 
322253739 
322253743 
322254627 
322255549 
334012106 
334012121 
322251706 
32225 
32225 
322255704 
322251762 
322255703 
322253729 

322253756 

322253743 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

COZUMEI. APARTMENTS 
COZUHEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEI. APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZWEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS . COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEI. APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZUMEL APARTMENTS 
COZLMEL APARTMENTS 
DAVIS, NANCY A 
DAWSON, LARRY D 
DOAN. JAN J 
DOTSON, DIANA 
DUNBAR, JANET 
DYAL, JANICE E 
ELLIS, JOHN E 
ETHRIDGE, JANIS 
FALCONER, ABBEY I 
PERREE, SCOTT M 
FLETCHER, TRACY L 
POOSHEE, JOSEPH E 
POSTER, SERENA L 
FREEMAN, PENNEY L 
PRONCKOSKI, JAMES J 
PRY, PAUL G 
PRYKBERG, WALTER 
GALIONE, JOHN E 
GANNON, JOHN J 
GANTJOS, STEVE A 
GARDNER, DONALD 
GARNER, PETE 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

3333 MONUMENT 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
3333 MONUMENT RD 
12028 CANDLhWYCK LN 
13682 MCCORMICK WOODS CT 
3044 COBBLEWOOD LN W 
3064 COBBLEWOOD LN W 
12064 COBBLEWOOD LN N 
3054 COBBLEWOOD LN W 
4251-504-MONUMENT RD 
12031 CANDLBWYCK LN 
3021 COBBLEWOOD LANE 
12060 COBBLEWOOD LN N 
3010 E COBBLEWOOD LN 
12065 COBBLEWOOD LN N 
12087 COBBLEWOOD LN N 
3013 COBBLEWOOD LN 
12063 COBBLEWOOD LN N 
3027 COBBLEWOOD LN E 
4251 MONUMENT RD #702 
13698 MCCORMICK WDS CT 
2695 MCWRMICK WOODS DR 
2751 MCCORMICK WOODS DR 
12037 CANDLEWYCK LN 
3001 COBBLEWOOD LN E 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLB PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322a54697 

322a54697 
32a25469i 

3aaa54697 

322254697 
w m 4 6 9 7  

322254697 

322254691 

322254697 
322254697 

322254697 
322254697 
322254691 
322254697 
322254691 
322254697 
322254691 
322254697 

322254691 
322254691 
322254691 
322254697 

322254697 

322254697 
322254697 

322253740 
322255701 

322254697 

3aa254.w 

3 2 a a 5 4 6 9 7 

3 a 2 ~ 4 6 9 1  

32ax3744 
322a53746 
322253742 
322253746 
32225 

32225 
322253742 
32225 
32225 
322253743 

322253741 
32225 

322255701 
322255703 
322255704 
322253750 
32225 

32225 

322253-145 

3a22546a7 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

2702 MCCORMICK WOODS OR 
3012 COBBLEWOOD LN E 

GONZALEZ; PAULINO 
GOOD TIMES PIZZA 
GRANT, WANDA R 
GREEN, BETTY M 
GRIMES, GARY 
GUNTER, SHERRON 
HAMILTON, BILLIJO 
HARDIN, CAROLYN 
HARDY, TAMELA C 
HARKNESS, JOHN L 
HARMAN, TERRI 
HARRISON, DAVID 
HENDERSON POOL SERVICE 
HERNANDEZ, SANDRA G 
H I C W ,  JERRY C 
HIDDEN HILLS GOLF LIMITED 
HIDDEN HILLS GOLF LTD PTNR 
HIDDEN HLS FLORAL DSGNS INC 
HILL, ROBERT W 
HOLMES, BRYAN D 
HOOKS, JERRY L 
HOOPER, CONNIE M 
HOPKINS, CLIP C 
HOWELL, MARIA 
HUBBARD, KATHRINE 
HUDSON, THOMAS M 
HUELSTER, VALERIE C 
HULS, SOLANGE 
HUNTLEY JIFFY STORE 
ILIADIS, TONY 
JACKSON, ELEANOR ' 

JACKSON, JUDITH M 
JACOBS, JOANNE M 
JACOBS, REBECCA J 
JACOBSEN, DON 
JEWELL, JAMES E 
JOHNSON, PAMALA E 
JONES, ROBERT D 
JONES, SYLVESTER 
JOWERS, MALCOM P 
KALER, DOROTHY JEAN 
KAPLAN, TERRY 
KLOTZ , OPHELIA 
KNIGHTEN, KIMBERLY 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

.lACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PI. ~~~~ 

JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322253738 
322253746 
322253141  
322253786 
322255707 
322253130 

322253751  
322166059 
322253733 
322253157 
322252526 
322253156 
322254622 

32225 
322253752 
322253739 
322253143 
322255549 
322255103 
322255102 
322251728 
32225 
322115727 
322253136 
322255703 
322255702 
322253730 
322254628 
322253751  
322253734 
322255701  
322253757 
322255708 
322413180 
322253748 
322253733 
32225 
322255706 
322255106 
322254622 
322255704 
322253155 

322253139 
322254625 
322254624 
322253786 
32225 
32225 

32a253739 

32225 

322253744 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

LENHART, BRIAN 
LIGHTSEY, JUANA P 
LISBINSKI, JOSEPH J 
LITTLE, SUSAN 
LOPTIN, ROBERT T 
LOKIETEK, BOBBIJO A 

MARSHALL, JOYCE 
MARSHALL, STEVEN E 
MARTIN, KENNETH E 
MARTINIC, MARY ANN 
MASON. DEBRA ~~~ ~ MATHENEY, JAMES R 
MATOS , GREGORIO 
MCBRIDE, MICHAEL A 
MCCORMICK WDS H/O ASSOC INC 
MCNEAL, DIANA G 
MCWILLIAMS, DOUGLAS 
MILLER A W O N  
MILLER JR, EDWIN H 
MITCHELL, SHARON 
MOERSCH, ROBERT J 
MONUMENT DISCOUNT BEVERAGE INC 
MOORE, ALICE H 
MOORE, R T 
MORGAN, BETH 
MORRIS, JAMES C 
MOYE, WILLIAM 
NASSAU, GERALD A 
NWN, GERRY 
NOON, GERRY 
NUTTALL, A A 
O'HEA, GEORGE E 
OSWALT, CLIFFORD L 
PARKER, W TIMOTHY 
PATEL, JAY B 

3 0 7 2  COBBLEWOOD LN W 
1 2 0 8 4  CANDLEVPlCK LN 
2 6 7 8  MCCORMICK WOODS DR 
3 0 5 2  COBBLEWOOD LN W 
2 7 7 1 - 3 0  MONUMENT 
1 2 0 4 4  CANDLEWYCK 
1 2 0 8 6  CANDLEWYCK LN 
1 2 0 5 0  COBBLEWOOD LN N 
3039  COBBLEWOOD CT 
DBA CLIFFS GRILL 
1 2 0 2 2  COBBLEWOOD LN N 
# 3 9 1  
3 0 7 8  COBBLEWOOD LN W 
2 6 7 0  MCCORMICK WOODS DR 
4 2 5 1  MONUMENT RD 
3 0 3 6  COBBLEWOOD LN W 
12019  COBBLEWOOD LN 
4 2 5 1  MONUMENT RD Y202 
1 2 0 1 6  COBBLEWOOD LN N 
1 2 0 3 2  COBBLEWOOD LN N 
4 2 5 1  MONUMENT RD W 0 3  
2639  MCCORMICK WOODS DR 

2 7 7 1 - 2 5  MONUMENT RD 
2734  MCCORMICK WDS DR 
2655  MCCORMICK WOODS DR 

a 6 7 1  MCCORMICK WDS DR 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSCONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
MELBOURNE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322253750  
3 2 2 2 5 4 6 2 5 
3 2 2 2 5 3 7 4 1  
322255707  
322253730  
322254623  
32225  
322253747  
32225  
322255707  
32225  
322255549  
32225  
32225  
322253740  
32225  
32225  
32225  
32225  
322253747  
322255706  
32225  
322253744  
322253735  
322254622  
322253734  
322253738  
322254628  
322255702  
322255703  
32225  
322255707  

3 2 2 2 5 5 7 0 1  
322255704  
322253756  
3 2 2 1 1 4 7 9 1  
32225  
322254628  
3 2 2 2 5 46  2 4 
322253755  
322255704  
322254674  
32225  
322251706  
322251706  
3 2 9 0 1  
322254622  
322253754  
322255549  
32225  

32a255702  



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

12074 CANDLEWYCK LN 
3015 COBBLEWOOD LN E 

MAILING 
CITY AM) STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

% KELLY JOYCE HELMS 
12014 COBBLEWOOD LN N 
12072 CANDLEWYCK LN 

3038 COBBLEWOOD LN W JACKSONVILLE PL 
12024 CANDLEWYCK LN JACKSONVILLE PL 
3026 COBBLEWOOD LN E JACKSONVILLE PL 
ATTN ACCTS PAYABLE WICHITA KANSAS 
3047 COBBLEWOOD CT JACKSONVILLE PL 
12061 CANDLEWYCK LN JACKSONVILLE PL 
12075 CANDLEWYCK LN JACKSONVILLE PL 
3066 COBBLEWOOD LN W JACKSONVILLE PL 
3009 CANDLEWYCK LN E JACKSONVILLE PL 
STORE 320320 ACCT 13420 LAKELAM) PL 
CONSUMER ACCTG PT WORTH TX 
3016 COBBLEWOOD LN E JACKSONVILLE PL 
2663 MCCORMICK WDS DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
3035 COBBLEWOOD CT JACKSONVILLE PL 
I CAROL B GREENE JACKSONVILLE PL 
3058 COBBLEWDOD LN W JACKSONVILLE PL 
4251 MONUMENT RD #604 JACKSONVILLE PL 
PO BOX 8642 JACKSONVILLE PL 
12046 W CANDLEWYCK LN JACKSONVILLE PL 
3062 COBBLEWDOD LN W JACKSONVILLE PL 
12075 COBBLEWOOD LN N JACKSONVILLE PL 
12025 CANDLEWYCK LN JACKSONVILLE PL 
2687 MCCORMICK WOODS DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
3006 COBBLEWOOD LN JACKSONVILLE PL 
4251-304 MONUMENT RD JACKSONVILLE PL 
3014 COBBLBWOD LN E JACKSONVILLE PL 
4251 MONUMENT RD JACKSONVILLE PL 
12041 CANDLEWYCK LN JACKSONVILLE PL 
12052 COBBLEWOOD LN N JACKSONVILLE PL 
12053 COBBLEWOOD LN N JACKSONVILLE PL 
4251 MONUMENT RD #305 JACKSONVILLE PL 
4251 MONUMENT RC #605 JACKSONVILLE PL 
4251 MONUMENT RD #704 JACKSONVILLE PL 
DBA SATURDAYS JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

3003 COBBLEWOOD LANE EAST JACKSONVILLE PL 
12067 COBBLEWOOD LN N JACKSONVILLE PL 
4251-603 MONUMENT RD JACKSONVILLE PL 
C/O CERASARO SILVERSTAR JACKSONVILLE PL 
4251 MONUMENT RD UNIT 101 JACKSONVILLE PL 
2726 MCCORMICK WOODS DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
3055 COBBLEWOOD LN E JACKSONVILLE PL 

12033 CANDLEWYCK LN JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322255549 
322253151 
322253743 
322255549 
322253736 
322253734 
322253755 
322253750 
322253744 
3 2 2 2 5 3 7 4 8 
32225 
67201 
32225 
322253154 
322253756 
32225 
322253757 
338020407 
76101 
322253730 
32225 
322253733 
322251779 
322253746 
322254626 
32239 
322253752 
322253746 
322253743 
322253150 
322255703 
32225 
3 2 2 2 5 4 6 9 6 
32225 
32225 
32225 
32225 
322253741 
322254623 
32225 
322254627 
322567937 
322253755 
32225 
32225 
32225 
32225 
32225 
32225 
322255107 
322253786 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

SNYDER, SUSAN R 
SOUTHBANK TRAVEL INC 
SSU (BEACON HILLS) 
SSU (BEACON HILLS) 
STEVENS, BUDDY L 
STOKES JR. WILLARD E 

TIMMONS, . JANICE-R 
TOOMEY, THOMAS 
TRINDER-SMITH, DR GARTH C 
TWELVE TWENTY ENTRPRS INC 
VARTANIAN, RUBIC 
WALGREENS #1684 
WARD, ARDEN W 
WASHINGTON, PATRICIA 
WEISS, DAVID 
WHITAKER, DOUGLAS 
WHITE, JOHN/CHRISTIE MONSON 
WILLIAMSON, CHARLES P 
WILSON, ELIZABETH 
WIRTH, MARK G 
WOOD, SUSAN 
WRIGHT, BARBARA ANN 
YATES , ROBERT 
YETTER, ANN 
YOUNG, KELLY M 
30 MINUTE PHOTO 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

13675 MCCORMICK WDS CT 
2771-29  MONDMENT RD 
COZUMEL LIFT STA 

2711 MCCORMICK WOODS DR 
12020 CANDLEWYCK LN 
12012 COBBLEWOOD LN N 
12059 COBBLEWOOD LN N 
4251 MONUMENT RD 110-501 
12023 CANDLEWYCK LN 
% SDDHIR PATEL 
12044 COBBLEWOOD LN N 
1720 UNIVERSITY B L W  N 
12021 COBBLEWOOD LN N 

3074 COBBLEWOOD LN W 
2750 MCCORMICK WOODS DR 
3076 COBBLEWOOD LN W 
3029 CANDLEWYCK LN E 
4190 BELPORT RD STE 475 
4190 BELPORT RD STE 475 
2632 MCCORMICK WDS DR 
3034 COBBLEWOOD LN W 

a742 MCCORMICK WOODS DR 

l a065  CANDLEWYCK LN 
a7-11-40 MONUMENT RD 

3 0 2 5  CANDLEWYCK LN E 
POB 11329 

I BETTY RAND 
3024 COBBLEWOOD LN 
12054 COBBLEWOOD LN N 

13690 MCCORMICK WOODS CT 

12026 COBBLEWOOD LN N 
12066 COBBLEWOOD LN N 

4251 MONUMENT ROAD #EO1 
12015 COBBLEWOOD LN N 
4251 MONUMENT RE #301 
3042 C0BBLWN)OD LN 
12069 COBBLEWOOD LN N 
2771-39  MONDMENT RD 

3033 MONUMENT RD #ao 

4 x 1  MONUMENT RD x i 0 5  

120ea CANDLEWYCK LN 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  * * *  

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
DANVILLE IL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322255701 
322255549 
9 9 9 9 9 9 9 9 9 
9 9 9 9 9 9 9 9 9 
322255703 
322253748 
322253734 

3 2 2 2 5 4 6 2 5 
322253750 
322111006 
32225 
322114566 
322253735 
322255707 
322253747 
322255708 
322253747 
322253757 
322161461 
322161461 
32225 
322253744 
322253754 
322255549 
322391329 
32225 
610344024 

322253740 
322251779 
32225 
322251762 
322253736 

32225 
322254628 
322253735 
322254623 
32225 
322253741 
32225 

3 2 2 ~ 3 7 4 1  

32a25 

322253742 
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CUSTOMER 
NAME 

ABERNATHY, WILLIAM 
ALLEN, BARBARA L 
ANDREWS, DAVID P 
ANTONELLI, PATRICK J 
ARMBRUSTER, KENNETH E 
ARNOLD, SUZANNE 
ASSMANN, CAROL H 
BABER, LYNN 

' BARKER JR, EARL M 
BAUZON, BENJAMIN 
BEAN, ELIZABETH 
BEETHOVEN, RUEDAS 
BEITPEL, WILLIAM J 
BENNETT, DAVID 
BIGBEE, DR JOHN A 
BLACKWELL, MARK 
BLADE, MARY L 
BLALOCK, CHARLES M 
BLALOCK, CLEM B 
BLANKPIELD, MARKS R 
BLANKPIELD, STEVEN M 
BLAQUIERE, DAVID 
BLAYLOCK, MARK 
BLQOM, WIIMAA 
BLOUNT, JEANNE C 
BOATENG, SOPHIA 
BONO, MICHAEL J 
BORDING, CATHLEEN 
BOWERS, WILLIAM 
BOYLE, DENNIS M 
BOYNTON, DAVID G 
BREWER 111, J R 
BROWN SR, STEPHEN V 
BROWN, LAURAM 
BUENDIA, DONALD J 
BURNS, DR MARSHALL 
BUSH, ANNE M 
BUSWELL JR, ALBIN E 
BUTLER, ROBERT S 
BYDLIK, MICHAEL 
CAMPBELL, DONALD 
CANNADAY, MARTIN 
CARSWELL, HERSCHELL R 
CHAIRES, GLENN 
CHANG, DAVID 
CLARK, DERYCK 
CLARKE, SUSAN P 
COBB 111, W D 
CORBY, CATHERINE V 
CORCHADO, MARIA 
COSGROVE, COLEMAN J 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

POB 11809 
4338 SPRINGMOOR DR 
4141 STOWE RUN DR 
11746 HIDDEN HILLS DR S 
4221 STRATPORD WAY 
4281 BLEINHEIM PL 
12151 SPRINGMOOR ONE CT 
12150 SPINEY RIDGE DR 
11812 HIDDEN HLS DR 
4249 STRATPORD WAY 
4384 SPRINGMOOR DR E 
11851 HIDDEN HILLS DR 
4381 SPRINGMOOR SIX CT 
4350 SPRINGMOOR DR E 
11630 SHERBORNE CIR N 
12032 HIDDEN HILLS DR 
4227 STRATPORD WAY 
12262 PT CAROLINE RD 
12641 HIDDEN CIRCLE W 
l22lE SPINEY RIDGE DR 
4276 STRATPORD WAY 
11950 HIDDEN HLS DR 
4140 STRATPORD WAY 
4307 SPRINGMOOR DR W 
12206 SPRINWOOR TWO CT 

4333 SPRING~OOR DR E 
11640 S HIDDEN HILLS DR 
11652 SHERBORNE CIR S 
4247 STOUR HEAD LN 
12223 SPRINGMOOR THREE CT JACKSONVILLE P i  
12159 S SPINEY RIDGE DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
4231 SNOWDON LN JACKSONVILLE PL 
12133 SPRINGMOOR CT #9 JACKSONVILLE FL 
11904 HIDDEN HLS DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
4224 STRATPORD WAY JACKSONVILLE PL 
12212 SPRINGMOOR DR E JACKSONVILLE PL 
4241 SNOWDEN LN JACKSONVILLE PL 
11659 SHERBORNE JACKSONVILLE PL 
12160 SPRINGMOOR ONE CT JACKSONVILLE PL 
12217 SPRINGMOOR POUR CT JACKSONVILLE PL 
12220 SPRINGMOOR ONE CT JACKSONVILLE PL 
12217 THREE SPRINGMOOR CT JACKSONVILLE PL 
4326 SPRINGMOOR DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
12250 SPINEY RIDGE JACKSONVILLE PL 
12089 HIDDEN HILLS DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
4252 BLEINHEIM PL JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32225 
322468750 
322253623 
322251641 
322253675 
322253690 
322253684 
32225 
322251630 
32225 
322253623 
322251627 
322253646 
322251656 
322251642 
322251636 
322251627 
32225 
32225 
322251641 
32225 
322251641 
322251636 
322251623 
32225 
322251646 
322391809 
322251636 
322253619 
32225 
322251643 
322251646 
322251633 
322253621 
322251656 
322251643 
322253645 
322251657 
322253692 
322253645 
322253680 
322251601 
322251643 
322251616 
32225 
322251623 
32225 
322253651 
322253659 
32225 
322251636 



CUSTOMER 
NAME MAILING 

ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

DEASON, BOB 
DEBEE, RALPH 
DEBUSK, KENNETH R 
DEWEES, ERIC/PATRICIA 
DEWEY, PRANK H 
DEWITT, C W 
DICKENS, RICHARD 
DILLON, JAMES 
DIX, WENDY R 
DOBBS, SUE H 
DWOSE, JOHN C 
DULANEY, HARLEY K 
EDWARDS, NANCY J 
EISELLE 
EVANS, STEVE J 
EWING, JAMES 
EXLINE, ANDREA 
PEARS, JOHN A 
PINCH, DOROTHY 
PLYNN, JOHN J 
PLYNN, JOHN J 
FORBES, PETER 
POX, JOHN C 
FROST, GEORGE 
G P PETERSON CONST CO 
GALLOWAY, GARY ALLEN 
GARITY, C H 
GARRETT, DAVID W 
GILSON JR, W E 
GIMBEL, A G 
GOLDEN, DIXIE 
GOMEL, GREG W 
GOODRICH, JC 
GOODY, BERNICE 
GOOGINS, BYRON 
GRBENE, M H 
GREGORY, RODNEY 
GROSS, MARTIN C 
GROSSMANN, HEINER T 
GWINN, SKIP 
HALE, JAMES A 
HALEY, BARBARA A 
HALL, K C 
HAMILTON JR, TODD S 
HAMILTON, RAY 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 

JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 

JAC~SONVILLE 

PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322251652 
322251601 
322253651 
322253621 
32225 
322253671 
322253671 
322251652 
322253646 
322253675 
322253682 
322251637 
322251636 

32225 
32225 
322251630 
322253693 
322251641 
322251622 
322251657 
322251656 
322251601 
322251642 
322251601 
322253619 
322253619 
322251601 
322251656 
322253693 

322251636 
32225 
322253661 
322253684 
322253693 
32225 
32225 
32225 
322253645 
32225 
322253657 
322251601 
77027 
322251657 
322253693 
322253683 
32225 
322251623 
322253685 
322253653 

322353644 

322253677 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

HIDDEN HILLS COMMUNITY 
HIDDEN HILLS COMMUNITY 
HIDDEN HILLS COMMUNITY 
HILBIG, DONALD RB 
HODGES, HUGH C 
HOLT, DENNIS M 
HOUGHTON, JOHN W 
HOWELL, CHARLES 
HUTCHENS, MICHAEL 
JACKSON, JEROME M 
JACKSON, W 
JARRELL, WILLIAM 
JINKS, GEORGE H 
JOHANKNECHT, RONALD R 
JOHNSON, CARL A 
JOHNSON, DEBORAH 
JOHNSON, LINDSEY ALAN 
JOHNSON, WH 
JOHNSON, WILLIAM L 
JONES JR, ROLAND W 
JUDO, RALPH 
JUODVALKIS, ALOYSIUS 
JUSTISS, J C 
KABISCH, RICHARD 
KAVAN, BRUCE C 
KAYE, JOHN A 
KELLY, WILFRED L 
KERNS, THOMAS/MARION 
KESSLAR, ROCCO 
KING, WILLIAM P 
LAUNEY, ROGER 
LEDIG, FRED R 
LEE, TED E 
LEUTHOLD, DAVID 
LINK, LINDA J 
LOCASTRO, PATRICIA 
LOPTIN JR, ROBERT 
LOGAN, PAULM 
LOPRIORE, MICHAEL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

~~~~ 

JACKSONVILLE FE 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 

.___ .- 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLB PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

322253611 
32225 
32225 
32225 
322253614 
322253685 
322251623 
322251623 
32225 
322253621 
322251623 
3 2 2 2 5 3 6 14 
322251651 
322253600 
322251651 
322253650 
322251601 
322253679 
322253646 
322253623 
322253615 
322253682 
322251633 
322251601 
322253682 
322253611 
322253684 
32225 
32225 
32225 
322253682 
3 2 2 2 5 16 2 2 
3 2 2 2 5 3 6 1 6  
322251646 
32215 
322253648 
322253651 
322251641 
32211 
322251636 
322251636 
322253649 

32225 
322251623 
32225 
32225 
322253646 
322251643 
322251601 
322251646 

3a2253613 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

LOVETT, JAMES 
LUSINSKI. STAN 
LUDWIG, RICHARD B 
MACKEY, BOB 
MAGILL, NANCY J 
MARSH, GARY 
MARVIN JR, WM J 
MASTERS, MARK 
MATHEWS MD, STEVEN 
MATTIACE, KENNETH J 
MAY JR, LAWRENCE H 
MAYER, HAROLD 
MCCANDLESS, ANN H 
MCDANIEL, ROBERT 
MCGARRY, JAMES R 
MCINTYRE, GERALD L 
MCLAURIN, LAUREL R 
MCLEAN, LEONARD A 
MCQUARRY, JOHN A 
MIDDLETON, NANCY 
MOORE, JIM 
MOORMAN, COL PRANK P 
MOSLEY, LANNY E 
MULLIN, PATRICK G 
MUNRO, PATRICIA 
NAPIER, BRYANT 
NORMAN JR, PAUL E 
NORTHSTAR HOMES INC 
NUGENT, SUE ELLEN 
O'SULLIVAN, JOHN A 
OLSON JR, GEORGE L 
OLSON, CONRAD 
OLSON, ROBERT 
ONATE, RAMIRO 
OSBORNE, RALPH E 
OWENS SR, DAN 
PALMER, WILLIAM 
PARRAMORE 111, ROBERT B 
PAYNE, WILLARD 
PAYSINGER, DAVID 
PEARCE, BARBARA A 
PENSO, SILVANO 
PITTS, RANDEL D 
POTKONSKI, CAROL 
PRESTA, JOAN L 
PUCKETT, DAVID A 
PURSER, KENT L 
QUEENER, CHARLES R 
RADIN, DONALD A 
RAWLINS, DAVID 
REESE. TOMMIE 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

4156 STRATPORD WAY 
4376 SPRINGMOOR DR E 

4269 STRATPORD WAY 
12232 SPRINGMWR TWO CTS 
12040 HIDDEN HILLS DR 
4142 STOWE RUN LN 

4233 STOURHEAD LN 
4226 STOUR HEAD LN 

4361 SPRINGMOOR DR W 

12140 SPINEY RIDGE OR 
11622 CHERBORNE 
12205 SPRINGMWR TWO CT 
1735 CEDAR BAY ROAD 
4320 SPRINGMOOR DR W 
11903 HIDDEN HILLS 
12043 HIDDEN HILLS DR 

4369 SPRINGMOOR DR 

12214 SPRINGMOOR POUR CT 

4a34 SNOWDON LN 

4a63 STRATFORD WAY 

iaa38 SPINEY RIDGE DR 

4a23 SNOWDEN LN 

la143 SPRINMWR CT NINE 
iaaio SPRINGMOOR TWO CT 
12078 HIDDEN HILLS DR 
12256 SPINEY RIDGE DR 
11639 SHERBORNE CIR 
4280 BLEINHEIM PL 
11841 HIDDEN HILLS DR 
4362 SPRINGMOOR OR E 
12226 SPINEY RIDGE OR S 

4308 SPRINGMOOR DR 
4346 SPRINGMOOR DR 

12215 SPRINGMWR 
11635 SHERBORNE CIR N 

11964 HIDDEN HILLS DR 
11883 HIDDEN HILLS DR 

m a 3  SHERBORNE CIR s 

12aio SPINEY RIDGE DR 

la222 SPINEY RIDGE DR 

JACKSONVILLE PE 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

r? .. 
s ?  

j 
IN I 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

REGALBUTO, ANTHONY 
REGISTER, CHERYL 
REPSHER, MARILYN 
RIMMER, CHARLES 
ROBERSON JR, CLAYTON E 
ROSIVACH, GERALD 
ROSSIE, NDVMAN 
ROUH, KENNETH J 
ROUSSEAU, ROBERT 
ROVER, GENE C 
ROWE, ROBERT H 
RUPE, ROBERT 
RUTHERFORD, MARVIN 
SAPFORD, ROBERT 
SANAULLAH, BETH A 
SANCHEZ-RAMOS, DR LUIS 
SAVILLE, DR WILLIAM 
SCHEETER, JOHN J 
SCHMTH, FREDRICK A 
SCHNABEL, J J 
SCOATES, WESLEY M 
SEASE, GARY T 
SHARP, ROBERT A 
SHEA, WILLIAM 
SHINN, THOMAS R 
SLACK, ROBERT 
SMITH, GREG 
SMITH, LEON 
SMITH, RON 
SPEICHER, SHARRON K 
ST GEORGE, WILLIAM 
STARR, RENEE 
STARR, SCOTT D 
STEIGHNER, JEFF S 
STEVENS, DENNIS 
STILL, ROBIN 
STREMMEL, KEVIN L 
STRICKLAND, GORDON 
STURM, CHARLES B 
TANNER, TERRI 
TAYLOR, JIM R 
TERRY, JOHN N 
TICE, KENNETH N 
TODD, MARK 
TODD, PATRICIA 
TOWNEND, JOHN 
TRAYLOR, BERNARD 
ULLERY, JAMES M 
VANDERDONCK, PRANK 
VELASCO, ARNULPO A 
WAITES J R ,  KYLE M 

4150 STOWE RUN LN 
12140 SPRINGMOOR ONE CT 
4377 SPRINGMOOR DR 
11620 SHERBORND CIRCLE S 
11890 HIDDEN HILLS DR 
4132 STOWE RUN LN 
11891 HIDDEN HILLS DR 
11859 HIDDEN HLS DR 
4238 SNOWDON LN 
12081 HIDDEN HILLS DR 
12247 SPRINGMWR ONE CT 
12233 SPRINGMWR CT #2 
4235 SNOWWN LN 
11643 HIDDEN HILLS DR S 
4126 STOWE RUN LN 
4239 STOUR HEAD LN 
11933 HIDDEN HLS DR 
4260BLEINHEIM PL 
12224 SPRINQ4WR TWO CT 
4344 SPRINGMOOR DR 
4018 RETPORD DR 
11651 SHERBORNE CIR 
4255 BLEINHEIM PL 
12085 HIDDEN HLS DR 
4050 RBTPORD DR 
4322 SPRINGMOOR DR 

4208 STRATPORD WAY 
4261 BLEINHEIM PL 
11651 S HIDDEN HILLS DR 
12140 SPRINmCOR NINE CT 
11743 HIDDEN HILLS DR S 
12219 SPRINGMCOR TWO CT 
12036 HIDDEN HILLS DR 
4242 BLEINHEIM PL 
4356 SPRINGMOOR DR E 
11619 SHBRBORNE CIR 

12254 SPINEY RIDGE 
12044 HIDDEN HILLS DR 

12210 SPRINaOOR THREE CT 
4129 STOWE RUN LN 
12211 SPRINIXWR TWO CTS 
4245 BLEINHEIM PLACE 
4135 STOWE RUN LANB 
11836 HIDDEN HLS DR 
11869 HIDDEN HILLS DR 
4310 SPRINGMOOR DR E 

4002 RETPORD DR 

1220ex SPRINGMOOR FIVE CT 

11668 HIDDEN HILLS DR s 

11738 HIDDEN HILLS DR s 

4248 STRATFORD WAY 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

322251622 
322251641 
322253646 
322253677 
322251656 
322251622 
322251657 
312251657 
322251626 
322253656 
32225 
32225 
322251627 

32225 
322251630 
322253664 
32225 
32225 
322251636 
322253674 
322253679 
322251646 
322253656 
322253674 

322251647 
322251642 
322251646 

32225 

32225 
322251601 
322251646 
32225 
32225 

322251623 
322251601 

322251636 

32225 
322251646 
32225 
322251656 
322251657 
322253645 
32225 
322253617 

322253685 

322x3682 

322253685 

322253687 

322253684 

322253684 

322253618 



CUSTOMER 
NILYE 

WALKER, EDDIE 
WALKER, RUTH 
WALTER, THOMAS E 
WALTERS , DEN1 SE 
WARD, RICHARD 
WATSON REALTY 
WATSON REALTY 
WATSON, KEITH A 
WHALEY, JOHN H 
WHAREN, ROBERT E 
WHITE, MARGARET E 
WHITEHURST, TIM 
WILCHECK, JOHN P 
WILSON, STEPHEN D 
WOLFELD, ED 
WOLLINGER, ROBERT 
WOODS, STEPHANIE 
WUGGAZER, ROBERT 
ZAVACEK, ROBERT 
ZELLERS, RICHARD E 
ZEZULAK, LORETTA 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

CT 

:T 
S 

11644 SHERBOURNE CIR S 
4202 STRATPORD WAY 
4368 SPRINGMOOR DR 

11610 HIDDEN HILLS DR S 
12214 S SPINEY RDG DR 
11648 SHERBORNE CT 
4148 STRATPORD WAY 
12139 SPINEY RDG DR 
12136 SPINEY RIDGE DR 

la210 SPRINGMOOR POUR CT 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 

FL 
PL 
FL 
FL 
PL 
FL 
FL 
PL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32225 
322251601 
322253685 
322251647 
32225 
32256 
32256 
322253644 
322251641 
322253684 
32225 
32225 
322251642 
322251636 
322251636 
322253684 
322251623 
322253680 
322253659 
322253623 
322253621 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  * * *  
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CUSTOMER 
NAME 

ABBEY, RUTHANN, J 
ABDIAN, CHARLES G 
ADVANCED BLDG SYSTEM OF N PL 
ALBI, PETER S 
ALBINA, R B 
ALEXANDER JR, JOHN H 
ALTHOPP, FREDERICK W 
AMIN, KIRAN S 
ANCHETA, IRMA 
ANDERSON, HARRY P 
ANDRES, PRANK J 
ANDREWS, BRUCE P 
ARACE PR, MICHAEL P 
ARCEO, ERNIE 
ARCEO, ERNIE 
ARLEDGE, RON 
ARLEDGE, RONALD 
ASBURY, MARK C . 
ASH, JAMES T 
ATTER, MICHAEL 
AUSTIN, RONALD RAY 
AWIL, RONALD P 
BANDEL, ROBERT 
BARNABA, RONALD J 
BECK, PREDERICH 
BEILPUSS, WALTER H 
BELCHER, RUSSELL 
BELLAMY, RICHARD ALAN 
BENDER, KIMBERLY 
BENDER, WILLIAM C/OLGA 
BERENT, PAUL H 
BERRY CATHERINE R 
BIRKELBACH, ANN C 
BLACKWOOD, BEN 
BLEECH, KATHY 
BLOUNT JR, THOMAS E 
BOOTH, JEANETTE B 
BORDLEY JR, COL M .W 
BROOKS, WAYNE G 
BROWDER, JOE E 
BROWN, TONY 
BRYANT, MICHAEL 
BUCK, THOMAS 
BUPPKIN, TIMOTHY W 
BURTON, STEPHEN H 
BUSH, RICHARD W 
BYRNES, KAREN E 
CARINO, MIGUEL 
CARLSON, JACKIE 
CARMICHAEL, E I 
CENAC, DWIGHT 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

12882 OAKLAND HILLS CT JACKSONVILLE PL 
4555 VILLAGE DR PERNANDINA BCH PL 
9951 ALTANTIC BLVD JACKSONVILLE PL 
12662 MISSION HLS CIR S JACKSONVILLE PL 
12789 MUIRPIELD BLVD N JACKSONVILLE PL 
12851 MUIRPIELD BLVD S JACKSONVILLE PL 
12615 MISSION HILLS CIR S JACKSONVTL1,R Wl, 
12482 TURNBERRY DR 
4120 SHOAL CREEK LN 

12538 MEDINAH CT 
3773 SOUTHERN HLS DR 
12547 MASTBRS RM: DR 

12741 SHINNECOCK CT 
4045 MISSION HLS CIR W 
12843 MUIRPIELD BLVD 
13064 ISLEWORTH RIDGE CT 
12648 SHOAL CREEK LN N 
3019 SOUTHERN HILLS CIR W 
12650 MUIRPIELD BLVD N 
2920 SOUTHERN HILLS CIR W 
12738 SHINNECOCK CT 
12616 MISSION HLS CIR S 
4032 MISSION HILLS CIR W 

la634 MISSION HIS CIR s 

m a 6  MISSION HLS DR E Q 
i26ao MUIRPIELD BLVD s 
Po Rnx i i n d  . . - -_ - - - - 
12620 SHOAL CRK LN 

4053 MISSION HILLS CIR W 
3762 FIVE FARMS CT 

' 12875 MUIRPIBLD BLVD S 

~ ~~ ~ ~~~~~~ ~. 
12517 MASTERS RDG DR 
12653 MISSION HILLS CIR 
4003 MISSION HLS DR 
4108 E SHOAL CREEK LN 

12677 SHINNECOCK CT 
la481 TURNBERRY DR 

.~ .__- .- 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PI. 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILU PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

3a2254668 
32034 
32225 
322254619 
322254650 
32225 

322254602 
322254643 
322254755 
322254620 
322254770 
322254631 
322254757 
322254151 
322254164 
322254164 
32225 
322254602 
322254181 
32225 
322254192 
322254602 
32225 
322254763 
322254659 
322254619 
322254781 
322254636 
32225 
322254754 
32225 
322254665 

32225 
3 2 2 2 5 4 6 9 2 
322254619 
32225 
322254651 
322154776 

3a2254620 

3a2254769 

m o l  
3a2254793 

32225 

32a15476i 

321254783 
322254636 

322254659 
32225 

322254643 
322254602 
322254693 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

CHANDLER, PHIL 
CHANUDET, DIANERAY 
CHRISTENSEN, DONNA L 
CHURCH, KEVIN W 
CIRILLO, VICTOR 
CLARK, KENNETH 
CLARK, KENNETH 
CLARKSON, WILLIAM E 
CLARY, PATRICIA 
COATES, P ANTHONY 
COLEMAN, CLIFTON 
COLT, HERBERT W 
COMBS, ROGER 
CONWAY, JAMES G 
CROWE, JETTIH R 
DANESE, JOHN B 
DANGOIA, ROBERT J 
DAVIS, JAMES E 
DELASSUS, CYNTHIA 
DEROME, JOANNE E 
DIAZ, MARIO 
DILLON, JAMES 
DONAHOE, KAREN 
DONALDSON. TAWANDA 
DOOLITTLE, GUERRY B 
DOUGLASS, JOHN E 
DOWNARD, KENNETH A 
DUPEK, ROBERT H 
DUNHAM, MYRL G 
DUNN, JAMES L 
DYER, JAMES 
DYKES, JOEL 
EAGAR, THOMAS 
EGAN, DANIEL J 
ELLIOTT, JAMES 
ELLIS, G MIKE 
EMERY, JOHN C 
EUSTON, GREGORY E 
PAISON, JUDY 
PENNER, LANE 
FIELDS, ZACHARY 
FINN, THOMAS J 
POGERTY, LARRY 
POLKNER , BUDDY 
POUKE, HAYDON 
PUTCH, JOHN W 
GABERTAN, BONIPACIO 
GALIONE, WILLIAM J 
GARRETT, LARRY 0 
GASS, JOHN 
GED, JENNIFER S 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

12780 MUIRPIELD BLVD S JACKSONVILLE PL 
12583 MASTERS RDG DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
12608 MUIRPIELD BLVD S JACKSONVILLE PL 
3289 SOUTHERN HILLS CIR W JACKSONVILLE PL 
13058 ISLEWORTH RIDGE CT 
12488 MASTERS RIDGE DR 
12488 MASTERS RIDGE DR 
13087 ISLESWORTH RIDGE CT 
3938 MUIRPIELD BLVD E 
4033 MISSION HILLS CIR W 
12542 MISSION HILLS DR S 
12622 MISSION HILLS CIR S 
8011 INTERNATIONAL VIL DR 
12611 MUIRPIELD BLVD S 
3886 MUIRPIELD BLW E 
12647 SHINNECOCK WAY 
12827 MUIRPIELD BLVD S 
12543 MISSION HLS CIR S 
12916 JUPITOR HLS CIR N JACKSONVILLE PL 
12520 MASTERS RIDGE DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
3869 MUIRPIELD BLVD E JACKSONVILLE PL 
3752 SOUTHERN HLS DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
12548 MISSION HILLS CIR N JACKSONVILLE PL 
12856 S HILLS CIRCLE E JACKSONVILLE PL 
3104 SOUTHERN HILLS CIR W JACKSONVILLE PL 
12532 MISSION HLS DR S JACKSONVILLE PL 
3875 MUIRPIELD BLVD E JACKSONVILLE PL 
12746 SHINNECOCK CT JACKSONVILLE PL 

12906 OAKLAND HILLS CT JACKSONVILLE PL 
4051 SHOAL CREEK LN E JACKSONVILLE PL 
2944 SOUTHERN HILLS CIR W JACKSONVILLE PL 
4062 MISSION HILLS CIR W JACKSONVILLE PL 
12517 MASTERS RDG DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
4025 SHOAL CREEK LN E JACKSONVILLE PL 
12621 SHOAL CREEK LN JACKSONVILLE PL 

12644 SHOAL CREEK LN N JACKSONVILLE PL 
12535 MISSION HILLS CIR S JACKSONVILLE PL 
3053 SOUTHERN HILLS CIR W JACKSONVILLE FL 
4020 TURNBERRY CT JACKSONVILLE PL 
4113 SHOAL CREEK LN E JACKSONVILLE PL 
12819 MUIRPIELD BLVD S JACKSONVILLE FL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

1 x 1 7  MISSION HLLS CIR N JACKSONVILLE PL 

12629 MISSION HLS CIR N JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32225 
322254659 
322254776 
32225 
322254754 
322254755 
32225 
32225 
322255714 
3a2254636 
322254764 
322254619 
32211 
322254781 

322254663 
322254767 

322254783 
3 2 2 a 5 4 6 3 2 

32225 

322254673 
32225 

322254799 
32225 
32225 

322254764 
32225 

322254768 
322254692 

32225 

322a54635 

3 2 2 a w 9 4  

32.225 

322254744 
322254668 

32225 

322254658 
322254792 

322254655 
322254793 

32225 
322254605 
32225 
322254783 
322475531 
322254649 
3 2 2 2 5 4 6 4 8 
322254602 
32225 
322254776 

322255714 
322254670 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

GOODBREAD, MICHAEL 
GRAPTON, ANNE B 
GRANEY, WILLIAM S 
GRANT, KEVIN 
GRAVES, KEITH C 
GRAY SR,  JAMES E 
GRIFFIN, MARK 
GROCE, DOUGLAS C 
GRUBER 111, MARCUS C 
GUNN, MARSHALL D 
GUNTER, DWIGHT 
HAGAMAN, SUSAN M 
HAINES, MARGARET P 
HALEY, PATRICK 
HALTERMAN, CLETI.? 
HAN, LO-WE1 
HAND, MELANIE 
HANEWACKER, HARRY 
HARMAN, HOWARD A 
HARMS, J A 
HARMS, J P  
HARRIS, BOYD C 
HARRI S I  GREGORY 
HAR’IMANN, BOB 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

HEE HA, JEONG 
HEIM JR, RALPH W 
HEINDEL, DEBORAH 
HESTER, MIKE 
HEYDINGER, ALFRED P 
HIDDEN HILLS C C .. . ... - - __ - 
HIDDEN HILLS CC EST H OWNRS AS P 0 BOX 87363 
HIDDEN HILLS GOLF LIMITED PARTNERSHIP 
HIDDEN HILLS GOLF LIMITED PARTNERSHIP 
HIDDEN HILLS GOLF LIMITED PARTNERSHIP 
HIDDEN HILLS GOLF LTD PARTNERS 3901 MONUMENT RD 
HIGGINBOTHAM, SHERRY 3017 SDUTHERN HLS CIR W 
HITE, HERBERT E 12894 OAKLAND HILLS CT 
HOPSTEAD, JOEL 12828 ISLESWORTH DR 
HOLM, GEORGE 12527 MISSION HLS CIR S 
HONG, EDWARD J 12511 MISSION HILL CIR N 
HOURIHAN, JOHN 12534 MISSION HLS CIR S 
HOVE, JOHAN 4012 TURNBERRY DR 
HOWARD, CHARLES W 12664 N MUIRPIELD BLVD 

12777 MUIRPIELD BLVD S 
12553 MASTERS RIDGE 
12872 SOUTHERN HLS CIR E 
4054 MISSION HILLS CIR W 
12640 MISSION HILLS CIR S 
12671 MUIRFIELD BLVD 
4117 SHOAL CREEK LN E 
12555 TURNBERRY DR 
3943 MUIRPIELD BLVD E 
12833 MUIRPIELD BLVD N 
12508 MASTERS RIDGE DR 
4019 TURNBERRY CT 
12918 JUPITER HILLS CIR S 

12636 SHINNECOCK WAY 
7502 SUGAR BEND DR 
12611 MISSION HILLS CIR N 
12623 SHINNECOCK WAY 
12525 MISSION HLS DR S 
12460 MASTERS RDG DR 
12761 MUIRPIELD BLVD S 
12534 MISSION HLS CIR N 

4017 COG HILL CT 
12624 SHOAL CREEK LN N 
12868 ISLESWORTH DR 
12808 MURIPIED BLVD 
12930 JUPITER HLS CR S 
12526 MISSION HLS CIR N 
12518 MISSION HILLS CR S 
12529 TURNBERRY DR 
3278 JUPITER HILLS DR 
12633 MISSION HLS CIR S 
12669 SHINNECOCK CT 
12542 MASTERS RIDGE DR 
12917 JUPITER HILLS CIR S 
12541 MASTERS RDG DR 

121330 MUIRPIELD BLVD 

121328 MUIRPIELD BLVD s 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 

PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

PL 
PL 
Fi 

PL 

PL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
FL 
WT.  

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
ATLANTA GA 
ALTANTIC GA 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

HURLEY. JEPPERY D 
I SGETTE , HAROLD 
1220, SEBBASTIAN D 
JACKSON, DARYL 

~~~ ~ ~ 

JOHN WIELAND HOMES 
JOHN WIELAND HOMES 
JOHN WIELAND HOMES 
JOHN WIELAND HOMES 
JOIIN WIELAND HOMES 
JOHN WIELAND HOMES 
JOHN WIELAND HOMES 
JOHN WIELAND HOMES 
JOHNSON, ROBERT A 
JOHNSON, SCOTT D 
KELLY, TIMOTHY 
KENDALL, KELLY B 
KLOPPENSTEIN, ROBERT L 
KNOKE, JOHN 
KOROLYSHUN, LINDA 
KOSCHNICK, CLIFFORD 
KULIK, DAVID 
KUO. DAVID W 
LAPAYE. VERNON A 
LANGILLE, RICHARD A 
IAPPIN, JOSEPH E 
LAREAU, HELEN 
LARISON J R ,  ROBERT J 
LASSITER, W W 
LEE, JAMES 
LEEDY, JERI L 
LEHNARTZ, DAVID P 
LLEWELLYN, DAVID 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

3128 SOUTHERN HILL CIR W 
3702 SE 32ND AVE 
12641 SHOAL CRK LN N 
12684 MUIRPIELD BLVD 
12684 MUIRPIELD BLVD N 
3266 JUPITER HILLS DR 
12628 MISSION HLS CIR S 
3765 FIVE FARMS CT 
12766 MUIRPIELD BLVO S 
3766 FIVE FARMS CT 
C/O HHI 1107 
C/O HHI 3302 
A W N  SHANNON BROWN/ACCTNG 
C/O HHI TRAILOR 
C/O HHI 6710 
C/O HHI 0908 
C/O HHI 6910 
C/O HHI 1908 
C/O HHI 1010 
C/O HHI 4010 
C/O HHI 3110 
C/O HHI 1605 
C/O HHI 0907 
C/O HHI 1307 
C/O HHI 2901 
3901 MONUMENT RD 
3901 MONUMENT RD 
3901 MONUMENT ROAD 
3901 MONUMENT ROAD 
3901 MONUMENT ROAD 
3901 MONUMENT ROAD 
12878 MUIRPIELD BLVD S 
12647 MISSION HLS CIR S 
4121 SHOAL CREEK LN E 
12942 JUPITER HILLS CIR S 
12921 JUPITER HILLS CIR N 
12862 MUIRPIELD BLVD S 
PO BOX 10003 
12623 MISSION HILLS CIR N 
12736 MUIRPIELD B L W  N 
12645 SHOAL CREEK LN N 
12753 SHINNECOCK CT 
12631 SHINNECOCK WAY 
2993 SOUTHERN HILLS CIR W 
12660 SHINNECOCK WAY 
12636 SHOAL CREEK LN N 
12807 MUIRPIELD BLVD N 
12835 MUIRPIELD BLVD S 
3101 SOUTHERN HILLS CIR W 
12639 MISSION HLS CIR N 
12639 MUIRPIELD BLVD S 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
OCALA PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
ATLANTA GA 
ATLANTA GA 
ATLANTA GA 
ATLANTA GA 
ATLANTA GA 
ATLANTA GA 
ATLANTA GA 
ATLANTA GA 
ATLANTA GA 
ATLANTA GA 
ATLANTA GA 
ATLANTA GA 
ATLANTA GA 
ATLANTA GA 
ATLWTA GA 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

30337 
30337 
30337 
32225 
32225 
32225 
32225 
32225 
32225 
322254780 
322254620 
322254645 
322254675 
322254671 
322254779 
322290003 
32225 
322254772 
32225 
322254707 
322254663 
322254665 
32225 
32225 
322254775 
322254703 
32225 
322254655 
322254181 



CUSTOMER 
NAYE 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MATTHEWS; MICHAEL S 
MCCLARNAND, WILLIAM 
MCCOOK, RICHARD 
MCCULMUGH JR, WALLACE 
MCDONALD, WILLIAM 
MCDONNELL, ROBERT S 
MCDONOUGH, QUIDA 
MCELHANEY, PATRICK 
MCGIVNEY, THOMAS J 
MCGLEAGHAN, ROY S 
MCKILLOP, RICHARD J 
MCMANUS, WILLIAM T 
MCNAUGHTON, MARY M U  
MCNIEL, BETTIE 
MEADE, JOHN F 
MENARD, RAY E 
MILENTZ, ROBERT P 
MILLER, THOMAS E 
MILLS, CHARLES PHILLIP 
MINSHEW, HUGH 
MITALY, CAROL S 
MITCHELL, PAMELA ANN 
MOON, KATY 
MOORE, JAMES W 
MORDECAI, JOHN 
MORLEY, LEROY 
MORRISON, GREGORY B 
MORRISON, MARK J 
MORTON, JANET P 
MOSEBACH, ROBERT 
MOSS, JAMES K 
MOSS, JUNE E 
MULLINS JR, ROY L 
MURPHY, CANDICE 
MUZZY, GARY 
MYERS, DAVID 
MYERS, SAMlRA B 
NELSON, TONY 
NBWMRN, MARVIN C 
NWN, GERRY 
NWN, MARTIN 
NOTARO JR, LEWIS 
O'REILLY, JAMES 
OLTMANNS. HENRY E 

3749 SOUTHERN HLS DR 
12722 MUIRFIELD B L M  N 
3305 HENDRICKS AV 
12522 TURNBERRY DR 

12559 MASTERS RIDGE DR 
12815 ISLEWORTH DR 
12625 SHOAL CRK LN N 
12749 MUIRPIELD B L M  N 
12735 MUIRPIELD BLVD N 
12905 JUPITER HLS CIR S 
12885 JUPITER HILLS CIR 
12653 MWIRFIELD BLVD S 
12535 MISSION HILLS CIR 
12549 TURNBERRY DR 
4036 SHOAL CRK LN E 
3883 MUIRPIELD BLVD E 
12640 SHOAL CRK LN 
12769 MUIRPIELD BLVD S 
12563 MISSION HLS CIR N 
12502 MISSION HLS CIR S 
12519 MISSION HILLS CIR 
12739 SHINNECOCK WAY 
4018 COG HILL CT 
3054 SOUTHERN HLS CIR W 
4109 SHOAL CREEK LN E 

3255 JUPITER HILLS DR 
3781 SOUTHERN HILLS DR 
12859 MUIRPIELD 
12632 MISSION HLS CIR N 
PO BOX 8664 
13047 ISLEWORTH RDG CT 
12867 SOUTHERN HLS CIR 
12918 OAKLLND HLS CT 
4009 SHOAL CREEK LN E 

12556 MISSION HILLS CIR 
12748 MUIRPIELD E L M  N 
12589 MASTER RDG DR 
12635 MISSION HLS CIR N 
12753 MUIRPIELD BLVD S 
12501 MASTERS RIDGE DR 

a981 SOUTHERN HILLS CIR 

i x a 6  MISSION HILLS CIR 

l a s a g  JUPITER HLS CIR s 

N 

N 

N 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 

PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32225 
32225 
322254182 

322254755 
322254632 
322254784 
322254678 
322254799 

322075301 
322254603 
322254665 
32225 
522254751 
322254794 

32225 

322254772 

3 2 2 x 4 7 1 3  
32a254773 

322254647 
3 2 2 m 6 3 0  

322254674 
322254671 

322254604 
322254191 
32225 
322254793 
322254782 
322254630 
322254631 

322254790 
322254749 

32225 
322254631 
32225 
32225 
32225 

322390664 
322254154 
322254796 

322254792 
322254674 
322254629 
322254772 

322254655 
322254782 
32225 

3 2 x 5  

3a2a54664 

m a 5 4 6 5 4  

3a2254668 

3 2 2 a ~ . u m  



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AM) STATE 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

PRATICO, AL ~ 

PRESCOTT, HATTIE C 
RAMIREZ, MARSHA 
READ, MARK 
REBER, ELIZABETH 
REIPSTECK, ROBERT 
REINHARDT, THERESE 
REZA, ALI 
RICHARDS, MELVIN E 
RICHARDSON, MR/MRS JIMl 
RIESTER, PHILIP A 
RIPLEY, STEPHEN A 
ROBERTS JR, ANDREW 
ROGERS, HAROLD 
ROGGENBECK, DAVID M 
RONELL ENTERPRISES INC 
ROUSE, DAVID K 
ROY, MICHAEL 
SALTER, LOWELL 
SAWYER, DANIEL D 
SCANLIN, THOMAS R 
SCHOEPPEL, PETER 
SCHWEIZER, PATRICIA A 
SCLAPINI, DENISE D 
SCOTT, GLOVER E 
SEATER, BRUCE 
SENESAC, ANDREW 
SENESAC, RIO G 
SETH, TODD P 
SHARON, CHARLES E 
SHARP, ROBERT 
SHEPHARD, JAMES B 
SIMMONS, JAMES E 
SIMPSON, JUANITA W 
SISTRUNK, RALPH E 
SMITH, CHARLES L 
SMITH, LACEY 
SMITH. LACEY 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
OKLAHOMA CITY OK 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
WAYNE NJ 
WAYNE NJ 

322254603 
322254665 
322254111 
32225 
322254190 
322254155 

322254760 

19380 
32225 
32225 

322254781 
32225 

322254660 
32225 
322251798 
13142 

32225 

322254155 
322254603 
32225 
322254661 

322250204 
32225 

322254692 

322254-169 

322254782 

32225 

32225 

322a5 

3aaa54199 

322254656 
322a541~1 

3aa254604 
322254165 

322254761 
322254764 
32225 
322254611 
322254658 
32225 
322262639 

32225 

322254119 
32225 
322254160 

322254168 
01410 
31410 

322254111 

322254796 

322254154 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

SMITH, WILLIAM A 
SOLES, DANNY 
SOLOMON, JOHN 
SOON, CHANG 
SOULBY, ROBERT W 
SPIRKO, MELANIE D 
SPIVEY, EDWARD 
SPIVEY, EDWARD 
SFIVEY, EDWARD C 
STALEY, SANDRA 
STALLINGS, PARKS J 
STEED, ALAN C 
STEELY, LOWELL 
STRICKLAND, LEROY 
SULLIVAN, JAMES H 
SULLIVAN, KRISTIN 
SWAIN, STEPHEN J 
SWORDS, MICHAEL L 
SYLVESTER, JOHN A 
TAYLOR, CARL 
TEBBS, ROBERT B 
THOMAS, KAY BAIN 
THOMAS, SUSAN 
THOMAS, WESLEY J 
THORNE, MURIEL 
THROWER HOMES 
TISON, ROBERT W 
TOCE, AILEEN 
ULSCH, ROBERT 
VALDIVIA, JOSEPH 
VANATTA, JEW 
VIRGINS, KEITH D 
VITO, JOHN 
WALLACE, RONALD 
WARD, JIM 
WAYNE, SANDRA 
WE'RE FOR JESUS INC 
WEITZEL, MIKE 
WENDELL, RAY W 
WEST, RICHARD 
WHISENANT, BERANTON 
WILLIAMS CLASSICAL I 
WILLIAMS, ELIZABETH 
WILLIAMS, FRED 
WILLIAMS, J T 
WILLIAMS, KENT E 
WILLIS. LAWRENCE 
WOLPE, EDWIN 
WOOLBRIGHT, V R 
YOUNG, CHARLES 
YOUNG, ROBERT 

I1 GNS 1 :NC , 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

3005 SOUTHERN HLS CIR W JACKSONVILLE PL 
12632 SHOAL CREEK LN N JACKSONVILLE PL 
12654 MISSION HLS CIR S JACKSONVILLE PL 
126'16 MUIRPIELD B L W  N JACKSONVILLE PL 
12729 MUIRPIELD BLVD S JACKSONVILLE PL 

PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

N PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

S PL 
~~ ~ ~ ~~~~~~~~ ~~~~ ~~~ PL 

12533 MISSION HLS DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
4125 SHOAL CREEK LANE E JACKSONVILLE PL 
5 2 1  LK WASHINGTON BLVD E 
3116 SOUTHERN HILLS CIR W 
12523 MASTERS RDG DR 
12543 MISSION HILLS CIR N 
%PRANK THROWER 
1 2 6 4 1  MISSION HLS CIR S 
P 0 BOX 8 7 3 1  
12540 MISSION HILLS CIR N 
12728 SHINNECCCK WAY 
12788 MUIRFIELD BLVD N 
2 9 2 1  SOUTHERN HILLS CIR W 
12477 MASTERS RDG DR 
12755 SHINECOCK WAY 
12493 MASTERS RDG DR 
4038  MISSION HILLS DR E 
5 0 0 0  N MAIN ST 
12519 MISSION HILLS CIR S 
12529 MASTERS RIDGE DR 
12548 MASTERS RDG DR 
12527 MISSION HILLS CIR N 
12565 MASTER RIDGE DR 

3 7 4 1  SOUTHERN HLS DR 

3 0 4 1  SOUTHERN HILLS CIR W 
9 9 5 1  ATLANTIC BLVD 
12772 MUIRFIELD BLVD S 
3922 MUIRPIELD B L M  E 

3946 MUIRPIELD B L W  E 

%a489 TURNBERRY DR 
1 1 5 5 1  MISSION HLS CIR s 

a957 w SOUTHERN HILLS CIR 

SEATTLE WA 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 

PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322254665 
322254793 
322254619 

322254782 
322254643 

32225 
322254787 
32225 
32225 

322254764 
322254790 

322254671  
322254777 
322254665 
322254799 

322254645 
90112 
32225 
322254650 

32225 

32239 
322251651  

32225 

322254755 
322254790 
322254755 
32225 
322061446 
322254632 
322254658 

32225 
322254659 
322254602 
322254799 
322254632 
3 2 2 2 5 4 6 6 5 
322256504 

322255714 
32225 
322255714 

322254769 

322254787 

3a2254673 

322a5 

32a254765 

32a254630 

32a2546ao 

m a 5 4 7 9 0  

32aa54665 

3a2254657 

32225 
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CUSTOMER 
NAME 

ABBOTT, JENNIFER M 
ACKERMAN, CARL A 
AGUILAR MD, GONZALO 
ALPORD, ROBERT 
ALLEN, RANDY 
ALLTOP, JAMES 
AIMOND, ANN 
AMIDON JR, GORDON 
ANDERTON, W B 
ANDERTON, W B 
ARAGON, DEBORAH 
ARMENTROUT, HUNTER 
ARMSTRONG, JOHN 
ATWOOD, FRED 
AUSTIN, ii V 
BAGLINO, ANTHONY M 
BAILEY, DAVID W 
BAILEY, DENNIS 
BAKER, DEBORAH 
BARBER, ROGER L 
BARNES, LARRY J 
BEACON HILL CIVIC ASSN 
BEACON HLS CIVIC ASSN 
BEARDEN, ROBERT 
BELCHER, CHARLES 
BELCHER, DOUG 
BENNION, CONNIE 
BENSO, ANTHONY 
BIDDLE, DONALD P 
BILGER, KENNETH 
BINGEN, MARTHA N 
BUCK, ROBERT H 
BLAKELY, DONNA 
BLISS, JOHN 
BLIZZARD, DONNA 
BODENSTEIN, PAUL 
BOGER, BONNIE 
BOYNTON, RAY J 
BRAGG, T G 
BRAY, DAVID 
BREINING, DANNY 
BRINSON, RICHARD E 
BROADPOOT, ROBERT A 
BRODEUR, ROBERT A 
BRODIE, JEFF 
BROWN, RODNEY L 
BROWN, WILLIAM A 
BRYANT, C 
BUTLER, R D 
BUTTRUM, RICHARD 
CALBERT. WILLIAM S 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

4549 MONUMENT PT DR 
4616 JOCELYN RD W 
4933 MARINERS PT DR 
4438 HARTMAN RD 
4834 MARINERS PT DR 
10755 MEADOWGLEN LN 

5054 MARINERS PT DR 
11742 JOCELYN RD 

4530 BLUFF AV 
4947 WHITE BLP DR 
4535 JOCELYN RD W 
12121 PT CAROLINE RD 
4650 HARTMAN RD 
11612 HARWAN RD 
4920 MARINERS PT DR 

4626 MORRIS RD 
4579 MONUMENT PT DR 

45a7 JOCELYN RD w 

i174a JOCELYN RD 

4428 CHARLES BENNETT DR 

R D E  

. . -. . . _. .- 
AlTEN: JDONAHOO 
i17a4 MARTHAS VINEYARD CT 
m o  MORRIS RD 
4639 FULTON RD 
11701 WHITE BLP DR S 
4850 MARINER PT 
4621 MONUMENT PT DR 
4530 MORRIS RD 
4608 MONUMENT PT CIR 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
HOUSTON TX 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 

PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32225 

322251107 
32aa51336 

322a51338 
3aa251108 
7704a4045 
m a 5 1 3 3 5  
32225iia8 

~2aa51410 
~2a251115 

322251427 
322251427 

322251335 
322251612 
322251324, 
322251326 
322251108 
322251322 
322251404 
322251425 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

~~ - 
CODERRE, KATHLEEN M 
COFFMAN, SHARON 
COLVIN, JUDY 
CONNELLY, RODNEY 
CONOVER, L G 
CRAWLEY. C W 
CRIBB, SANDRA J 
CRIDLIN, MRS CLYDE 
CROSBY, JERRY M 
CROWDER, JOHN 
CZUPRYK, SHIRLEY N 
DANG, TRANT 
DAUGHTERY, J W 
DAUGHTERY, KAREN 
DAVIES, HENRY 
DAVIS, W H 
DEAL, DANIEL L 
DEAN, CAROL A 
DELUCIA, RONALD L 
DERSTEINE, TIM 
DILLMORE, WILSON 
DINGLE, MARY K 
DISKIN, RHONDA 
DIXON, WILLIAM 
DOWDELL, KATHRYN 
DOWLESS, GEROLD V 
DDWNEY, RITA M 
DRRKE, WILLIAM 
DURANT, STEVEN 
EDENPIELD, JAMES 
EKKAWI, IRENE 
ELDER, HOLLIS H 
ESTLUND, ROBERT E 
FAIRPIELD, GARY W 
PANNIN, TIMOTHY 
PANNING, DAVID W 
PERGUSON, R E 
FINGER, WILLIAM 
PISETTE, DONNA 
FISHER. GARY W 
FLINT, BRIAN 
POLSOM, WILLIAM 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

...- .... ~~~~~~~. 
11765 SEAVIEW 
4639 MONUMENT POINT CIR 
4587 HISTORICAL TRAIL COV 
4816 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
11713 WHITE BLUFF DR S 
4639 BLUFF AV 
11774 JOCELYN RD 
ii68i JONATHAN 
4517 PULTON ROAD 
4524 MONUMENT PT DR 
4624 MONUMENT PT DR 
%PRIVATE STOCK 
11637 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 
4853 WHITE BLP DR 
4608 JOCELYN RD W 
4532 JOCELYN RD W 
4641 MONUMENT PT DR 
4515 MORRIS RD 
4544 BLUFF AVE 
4675 FULTON RD 
4661 MONUMENT POINT DR 
4668 MONUMENT PT DR 
4601 BLUFF AV 

4435 HARTMAN RD 
4439 FULTON RD 
4639 HARTMAN RD 

4516 MONUMENT PT DR 

4645 MONUMENT PT CIR 
4603 MORRIS RD 
4431 FULTON RD 
4826 MARINERS PT DR 
4848 CHARLES BENNETT 
4521 JOCELYN RD W 
4521 CHARLES BENNETT 
4610 HARTMAN RD 
11614 JONATHAN RD 
4917 MARINER PT DR 
4524 CHAS BENNETT DR 

11818 FOUNDERS CV 
4925 WHITE BLUPP DR 

la707 FT CAROLINE RD 

11732 ALEXANDER CT 

443a HARTMAN RD 

11742 WHITE ELF DR s 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

~~ ~~~~ ~~ 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PI,  
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
ZACKSONVILLE Fi 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

DR 

DR 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

. . .. _..__ , . . _ _  
GADDY JR. ROGER 
GARIBAY, JANE 

’ GERBER, WILLIAM 
GERVIN, BRUCE B 
GILBERT, SCOTT 
GILMORE, H M 
GREENLEY, JOHN W 
GREER, DAVID/CATHY 
GREER, LiXA 
GREER, LINDA 
GRIMES, GARY L 
GUESS, WILLIAM 
HAGLER, DENNIS 
HAGLER, DENNIS 
HAMN J R ,  GILBERT 
HARDER, CLARK H 
HARRIS, GEORGE 
HARRIS, JAMES H E W  
HARRIS, MICHAEL M 
HART, THOMAS E 
HATCHETT JR, WILLIAM R 
HAYNES, EMORY 
HEGARTY, BRETT M 
HELTON, IREE 
HENRIOUE, BARBARA A 
HERMANN, ERNEST 
HEUSINGER, ANN S 
HICKS, ED 
HIGH, J M 
HOFFMAN, B 
HOHE, MARK 
HOLLAND, W J 
HOLMES, BARBARA T 
HOWARD, DALE 
HUDSON 111, WILLIAM H 
HUFHAM, J D 
HUGHES, GARY E 
HUGHES, WILLIAM 
HUNTER, WILLIAM G 
HLTTO, MICHAEL C 
HYNUM, JOHN S 
JACKSON, R E 
JEFFERSON, KURT 
JOANNE EOHERTY 
JOHNSON. EMMITT 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

11737 WHITE BLUFF DR S 
4538 MORRIS RD 
4411 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4644 MONUMENT PT CIR 
11788 JOCELYN RD 
4545 MORRIS RD 
4615 BLUFF AV 
11821 FOUNDERS CV 
11757 SEAVIEW DR 
4611 JOCELYN DR W 
4420 HARTMAN RD 
11749 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 
11621 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 
11728 SEAWARD CT 
4604 HARTMAN RD 
4604 HARTMAN R!J 
5038 MARINER POINT DR 
4609 BLUFF AVE 
4582 MONUMENT PT DR 
4582 MONUMENT PT DR 
4643 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4533 MONUMENT PT CIR 
6701 BEACH BLVD 
4559 MONUMENT PT DR 
4936 MARINER POINT DR 
11611 JONATHAN RD 
11710 WHITE ELF DR S 
4609 HARTMAN RD 
12125 FT CAROLINE RD 
4531 HARTMAN RD 
11717 SEAVIEW DR 
4659 PULTON RLl 
11807 INDIAN BLUFF CV 
11720 SEAWARD CT 
11719 MARTHA VINEYARD CT 
4605 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
11749 SEAVIEW DR 
4850 A1A SOUTH LOT 42 
11766 JOCELYN RD 
4619 MONUMENT PT CIR 
POB 11563 
4604 MORRIS RD 
4538 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4539 BLUFF AV 
4659 CHARLES BENNETT DR 

31810 INDIAN BLUFF CV 
4531 FULTON RD 
12181 FT CAROLINE RD 
C/O PRODENT NETWORK REALT 
4508 JOCELYN RD W 

4611 CHARLES BENNETT DR 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILU PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILX EL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE EL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 

JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
ST. AUGUSTINE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322251119 
322251432 

32225 
322251417 
322251417 
322251301 
322251414 
322162818 
322251424 
32225 
322251315 
322251119 
32225 
33042 

32225 
322251307 
322251413 
322251112 
322251120 
322251301 
322251103 

322251427 

322391563 

322251302 
322251434 
312251301 

322251413 

322251617 
32225 

3a2151340 

31084 

3a2251431 

3a2251404 

3a2151301 

322151333 

322a51312 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

4529 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4523 MORRIS RD 
4831 MARINER PT DR 
4410 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4590 MONUMENT POINT DR 
4504 HARTMAN RD 
4729 MARINERS PT DR 
11615 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 
4598 HISTORICAL TRL CV 
13170-58 ATLANTIC BLVD 
13170-58 ATLANTIC B L W  
11732 MARTHAS VINYARD CT 
4513 JOCELYN RD W 
11726 WHITE BLP DR S 
11731 SEAWARD CT 
4840 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4560 MONUMENT PT DR 
POB 10877 
4941 MARINERS PT DR 
4649 MORRIS RD 
4683 MONUMENT PT CIR 
4603 JOCELYN RD W 
4634 MONUMENT PT CIR 
4941 WHITE BLP DR 
POB 8729 
4523 BLUFF AV 
4522 MORRIS RD 
4606 MONUMENT PT DR 
4411 HARTMAN RD 
11709 SEAVIEW DR 
11603 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 
4616 MONUMENT PT DR 
11750 JOCELYN RD 
4633 PULTON RD 
11712 SFAVIEW DR 
4538 BLUFF AV 
4642 BLUFF AVE 
12171 PT CAROLINE RD 
11668 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 
11658 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 
11712 JOCELYN RD W 

12163 PT CAROLINE RD 
4641 MORRIS RD 
11729 ALEXANDER CT 
11711 WHITE BLUFF DR 
5015 MARINERS PT DR 
4716 MARINERS PT DR 
4651 MONUMENT PT CIR 
11725 SEAVIEW DR 
4571 HISTORICAL TRL CV 

,4505 BLUFF AV 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL ~~~~ 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILbE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322251341 
322251433 
322251107 
322251322 
32225 
322251337 
322251106 
322251303 
322251412 
32225 
32225 
32225 
322251335 
322251119 

322251123 
322251417 
322470877 
322251107 
322251403 
322251431 
322251336 
322251430 
322251115 
322390729 
322251434 
322251432 
32225 
322251339 
322251103 
322251303 
322251436 
322251427 
322251307 
322251104 
322251410 
32225 
322251617 
322251304 
322251304 
322251422 
322251434 
322251617 
322251403 
322251111 
322251110 
322251109 
322251106 
322251431 
322251103 
322251412 

jzzz5iii2 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MATO, ALEX 
MA'I'ZEN, R D 
MAUTZ, JOHN W 
MCCLURE, MARK 
MCCORMICK, D 
MCCORMICK, PATRICK 
MCPALL, W G 
MCGEE, MARGUERITE 
MCKEOWN, ROBERT W 
MCNEAL. WILLIAM 
MCTYRE; JERRY A 
MEANS, ELIZABETH 
MELCHIORRE, CHARLES T 
MERCER, LYNWOOD 0 
MERRILL, KEVIN 
MERRILL, WALTER E 
MERRITT, CAREY T 
MEYL. MICHAEL G 
MICHAELSON, RICHARD A 
MIDDLETON, MARY H 
MILLER, P H 
MILLER, VERNAJAYNE 
MINGO, EUGENE P 
MITCHELL, LORIN W 
MONTILLA, EMILIO 
MOODY, BYRON 
MOORE, WYLE 
MOREAU, VICTOR 
MOREDOCK, WILLIAM 
MORGAN, LEE 
MORTON, R H 
MYERS, C W 
NALL, W H 
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 
NAURET, LINDA M 
NELSON, ROBERT 
NEWMAN, STANLEY 
NICHOLS, IRVING C 
NICHOLS, IRVING C 
O'NEALL, SHIRLEY T 
OAKLEY, DEAN 
OBENZA, EDGARDO 
OIMSTEAD, DAVID 
OTT, R P 
OUTLEY, MARVIN K 
OVERGAARD, ARNE 
PAGONA, J R 
PAIR, J C 
PAMER, CHERI 
PARISI, SUSAN 
PARKER, BEVERLY 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

4532  CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4541 HARTMAN ROAD 
4651 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4604 BLUFF AV 
11726 ALEXANDER CT 
4631 MONUMENT PT DR 
4647 BLUFF AV 
4847 MARINER POINT DR 
11750 WHITE ELF DR S 

4544 JOCELYN RD W 
4611 MONUMENT PT DR 
4631 BLUFF AV 
11622 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 
4603 FULTON RD 
4612 HARTMAN RD 

la083 FT CAROLINE RD 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL ....... ~. ~~~~ ~~ 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILL PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE! PL 
JACKSONVILLE i-L 

11630 FRANCIS DRAKE DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
4522 BLUFF AVE JACKSONVILLE FL 
11740 MARTHAS VINEYARD CT JACKSONVILLB PL 
5059 MARINERS PT DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
7859 ALDERMAN RD 
4612 MORRIS RD 
11628 HARlpIAN RD S 
4543 JOCELYN RD W 
4623 BLUFF AV 
13165 MT PLEASANT RD 
4408 BLUFF AV 
4619 MORRIS RD 
4572 HISTORICAL TRL CV 
4829 WHITE ELF DR 

4845 WHITE BLUFF DR 
4626 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4554 MONUMENT PT DR 
4523 HARTMAN RD 
4659 BLUFF AV 
4705 FULTON RD 
4636 MORRIS RD 
4504 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
PO BOX 11706 
4543 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4603 HARTMAN RD 
4815 MARINER PT DR 

4819 WHITE BLP DR 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

PILARSKI, DIANE 
PIOTRSKI, LAWRENCE J 
PIXLER, PRANK R 
PLANCE, ROBERT J 
POPPELL, NANCY 
POTT, WILLIAM H 
POWERS, NANCY 
POWERS, WARREN P 
POWERS, WARREN P 
PREWITT, PAUL 
PRICE, MICHAEL B 
PRICE, RICHARD 
PRICE, RICHARD 
PULLIAM, DONALD c 
RAIT, DONALD M 
RANDOLPH, WILLIAM 
RAYE, E B 
REGAN, JOHN 
RENPROE, ANN 
RETHERPORD 111, BOB 
RICHARD, STEVE 
RICHARDS, ROBERT J 
RIPPEL, DONALD H 
RILES, R J 
ROBERTS, DIANA L 
ROBINSON, JACK H 
ROBINSON, SHARON K 
RODRIGUEZ, LUIS 
RODRIGUEZ, LUIS 
ROGULSKI, MELVIN D 
ROSADO J R ,  ANGEL 
ROWE, DONALD 
RUARK, DONNA 
RUCH, ARLIN 
RUDOLPH, C H 
RYAN, HOMER C 
SADLER, MICHAEL 
SALEM, SHARON L 
SALTER, RUTH 
SANDERS, CLAUDE 
SANTAGATO, PRANK B 
SAPORITO, DAVID 
SCANLON, ELAINE 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING ZIP 
CITY AND STATE CODE 

PLUS 4 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

4842 MARINERS PT DR 
11803 FRANCIS DRAKE OR 
4517 BLUFF AV 
4705 MORRIS RD 
4642 MORRIS RD 
4952 WHITE BLUFF DR 
11667 JONATHAN RD 
4513 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4706 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4617 HARTMAN RD 
11721 WHITE BLUFF DR S JACKSONVILLE PL 322251119 
11709 JOCELYN RD W JACKSONVILLE PL 322251421 
7235 ATLANTIC B L W  JACKSONVILLE FL 322118708 
4658 MONUMENT PT CIR JACKSONVILLE PL 322251430 
5035 MARINERS PT DR JACKSONVILLE PL 322251109 
4949 MARINERS PT DR JACKSONVILLE FL 322251107 
4949 MARINER PT DR JACKSONVILLE PL 322251107 

4537 MORRIS RD JACKSONVILLE PL 322251433 
4420 MONUMENT PT DR JACKSONVILLE PL 322251435 
4420 MONUMENT PT DR JACKSONVILLE PL 322251435 
4544 MORRIS RD JACKSONVILLE PL 322251432 
11712 SEAWARD CT JACKSONVILLE PL 322251112 
4544 MONUMENT PT DR JACKSONVILLE PL 322251417 
4603 JOCELYN RD W JACKSONVILLE PL 322251311 
4837 WHITE BLP DR JACKSONVILLE PL 322251113 
4644 MONUMENT PT DR JACKSONVILLE PL 322251436 

322251108 4944 MARINERS PT DR JACKSONVILLE PL 
11625 JONATHAN RD JACKSONVILLE PL 322251315 
11733 SEAVIEW DR JACKSONVILLE PL 322251103 
P CATHBRINE CONNELL JACKSONVILLE PL 322251431 
4628 HARTMAN RD JACKSONVILLE PL 322251324 

11718 ALEXANDER CT JACKSONVILLE PL 322251111 
4419 HARTMAN RD JACKSONVILLE PL 322251339 
4516 MORRIS RD PL 322251432 

322251403 4627 MORRIS RD PL 
11715 SEAWARD CT PL 322251112 
11620 HARTMAN RD PL 322251326 
4509 PULTON RD PL 322251333 
4721 PULTON RD PL 322251309 
4407 MONUMENT PT DR PL 322251416 

4514 CHARLES BENNETT DR JACKSONVILLE PL 3aa2513oa 

11703 JOCELYN RD w JACKSONVILLE PL 32aa514n 

4636 HARTMAN RD PL 3a2a51324 
11736 SEAWARD CT PL 322xiiia 
ii7a-1 MARTHA VINEYARD CT PL 322251120 
4726 MARINBRS PT DR PL 322251106 
11677 JONATHAN RD PL 322251315 
11802 POUNDERS CV PL 322251411 
12301 PT CAROLINE RD PL 322251708 

322251427 11758 JOCELYN RD PL 
4635 CHARLES BENNETT DR PL 3a2251301 

322251108 
322251418 
322251434 
322251405 
322251404 
32225 
322251315 
322251341 
322251329 
322251323 

JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

SCHANZE, FRED 
SCHOEPPEL, E K 
SEEBA, C H 
SHAPTER, NANCY S 
SHARER, RHONDA L 
SHARP, SCARLET 
SHINHOLSTER, DENA 
SHIPMAN, LLOYD 
SILSBEE, MILTON R 
SIMMONS, TERRENCE J 
SIMPSON, DENNIS 
SIPLER, DONALD 
SLOOPE, CHARLES E 
SMITH, C A 
SMITH, ti M 
SMITH, J C 
SMITH, JOHN R 
SMITH, THOMAS R 
SNELL, NATHAN 
SPARKS, ALLEN 
SPENCE, CARLTON 
SPENCE, CARLTON 
STATON, SUSAN 
STIMPSON, LEONARD 
SULLIVAN, W E 
TANNER, J L  
TARPLBY, ROBERT 
TAYLOR, J P 
TAYSE, W 
TEAGUE, J L 
THAWELLER, RAY 
THOMASON, L P 
THOMPSON, D C 
THOMPSON, SEAN 
THROWER, AL 
TOMKOWICH, CHERYL 
TWMY, W H 
TOWNSEND, RANDY C 
TROTT, ALDEAN 
TUCKER, EUGENE 
TULL, RAYMOND E 
TURNER, C M  
UIMER, HATTIE B 
VAIL, DAVID B 
VALENTINE, JAS 
VATTER, JAMES W 
VELASCO, CARLITO 
WADE, H D 
WADSWORTH, M L 
WEBB, MARY 
WELCH, TOM 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

11705 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 
11735 MARTHA VINEYARD CT 
11664 JONATHAN RD 
4925 MARINER ET DR 
11629 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 

4632 MONUMENT PT DR 
4611 WLTON RD 
4612 BLUFF AVE 
4538 JOCELYN RD W 
5051 MARINERS PT DR 

4657 MORRIS RD 
4524 JOCELYN RD W 
11637 JONATHAN RD 
11604 HARWAN RD S 
4650 MORRIS RD 

4520 HARTMAN RD 
11614 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 
4952 MARINBRS PT DR 
4952 MARINERS PT DR 
4449 WLTON RD 
4504 MORRIS RD 
4616 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4539 HARTMAN RD 
4626 BLUFF AV 
4635 MORRIS RD 

4620 BLUFF AV 
4627 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4606 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4625 WLTON RD 
4671 BLUFF AVE 
4455 BLUFF AV 
11780 JOCELYN RD 
4611 MORRIS RD 
4832 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4644 HARTMAN RD 
11787 JOCELYN RD 
12289 PT CAROLINE RD 
4663 MONUMENT PT CIR 
4631 HARTMAN RD 
12203 PT CAROLINE RD 
b LILLIAN L VALENTINE 
4721 MAARINBRS PT DR 
11741 SEAVIEW DR 
4355 WLTON RD 

4516 JOCELYN RD W 
11718 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 

la085 FT CAROLINE RD 

11721 ALEXANDER CT 

4625 MONUMENT PT CIR 

45a8 HARTMAN RD 

i i m  POUNDERS cv 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 

PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

WOLFE, KENNETH D 
WOODHAM, T J 
WRIGHT, JAMES R 
YOON, MWNG SHIK 
YOTKA, ELANA M 
ZEZULAK, WESLEY 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

11743 MA8THA VINEYARDS CT 

4423 FULTON RD 
11718 WHITE BLF DR S 
11640 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 
4613 CHARLES BENNETT DR 
4839 MARINER FT DR 
4859 WHITE BLUFF DR 
4624 MONUMENT PT CIR 
4647 FULTON RD 
11626 JONATHAN RD 
4589 MONUMENT PT CIR 
4704 MORRIS RD 
4627 JOCELYN RD W 
11615 JONATHAN RD 
4531 BLUFF AVE 
11643 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 

11641-1 FRANCIS DRAKE DR 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322251120 
322251304 
32225 
322251119 
322251304 
322251301 
322251107 
322251113 
322251430 
322251307 

322251414 
322251406 
322251311 
322251315 

322251303 

322a51316 

32225 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  * * *  
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CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

APPEL, CHARLES 
ARCUSA, DEBORAH J 
ARRIOLA, LORI JEAN 
AUSTIN, GREGORY 
BACOLOR, AMANTE 
BADANGUIO. RODOLFO 
BADIDA, NICHOLAS 
BAEZ, ROBERT 
BALSINGER, MARY 
BANCRAPT, JAMES R 
BANKS, CATHAY C 
BARKER, ALEX D 
BARNER, ROBERT D 
BARTOLAZO, FELIX 
BARTS, EVERETT 
BAUMGARDNER, LARRY 
BAUTISTA, PERMIN 
BAYS, DEBRA L 
BEAGLE, SUSAN 
BELTER, MICHAEL 
BENSON, ROY A 
BERCWLN,. ERIC A 

BINDER, JERRY P 
BLACK, JUDY A 
BLUME, JOHN W 
BOLTON LT, DAVID A 
BONNER, DAVID LEE 
BOOT, CYNTHIA L 
BOUKNIGHT, JACQUELYN H 
BOWEN, RONNIE L 
BOYNTON, JOY 
BRADLEY, GAIL E 
BRESSER, DIANNE 
BROOKS, MARY L 
BROWN, HOLLY 
BROWN, KRISTINA S 
BROWNING, ROBERT H 
BRUNJES JR, WILLIAM 
BRYANT, JAMES L 

BERRY, Tom 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

~ ~ _ _  .~ 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACRSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
PPO AA 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

32225 
322251192 
322251746 
32225 

322251790 
322251765 
32225 

322251744 
322254725 

322254610 

32aa53704 

32aa53798 
322a53-104 

3aaa5 

3a2251791 
32a251795 

32225 
322a51753 

32a2537eo 

32aa51757 

32aa53779 

322a53707 

322251700 

322251792 

322251769 

322253723 

322253775 

32225 
322254723 

322254715 

322254610 
322251706 
32225 
322253724 

322251797 
322251749 
340931189 

32225 
312253725 
322251742 

322a53703 

32a25468a 

3aaa5474i 
3a2251776 
322254601 
322251749 
32225 

322251756 
322251740 
322251750 

3 a m  



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

CADENHEAD, DAVIDIMARCIA 
CAMPBELL, ELAINE 
CAMPBELL, LAWRENCE J 
CAMPBELL, RICHARD W 
CAPOBiANCO, iiiiYii0Xi J 
CAPPIELLO, PATRICIA 
CARNEYGEE, ARMEZ 
CASANOVA, JOSE 
CATUBIG, AMADO T 
CHABOUDE, WALTER 
CHARLES, NICK 
CHEESMAN, HOWARD 
CLEARY, GREG B 
CLOWE, DAVID C 
COATS, BERTHA G 
COBBLESTONE CIVIC ASSOC 
COLE, FRED 
COLE, JESSE 
COLEMAN, RON L 
CONKLIN. GLENN 
CONRAN, DANIEL 
COPPEDGE, PAUL 
CORTES, EDGAR E 
CORTES, MANUEL A 
COSTA, LOUIS G 
COURSON, JOYCE 
CRISMON, CURTIS L 
CUENTA, ARSIE 
DANG, HUNG 
DAVID, IGNACIO D 
DAVILLA, CARMEN 
DAWSON, ROBERT 
DEDEGUZNAN, LOURBES 
DEETZ, JEFF 
DEGADO, MARIA 
DELANEY, WENDY S 
DEMAREST, KEVIN 
DENETTE, DAVID 
DEVERA, ARTURO 
DEWEES, MARY 
DILLY. JOYCE 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

2676 HOWDEN CT 
3343 APPLESHAW CT 
2771 ROCHPORD LN E 
3002 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3336 ASHRIDGE DR 
12504 KEDLESTONE CIR E 
12258 COBBLESTONE CIR S 
3265 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3319 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3347 ASHRIDGE DR 
2831 PAIGNTON CT 
12194 ROCHFORD LANE 
2755 SAPBSHELTER DR W 
12407 COBBLESTONE CIR E 
i2liO BAFESHELiER DR 5: 
2743 MOORSPIELD LN 
2808 SAFESHELTER DR E 
3320 CULLENDON LN 
3148 ROUNDHAM LN 
2835 SAFESHELTER DR E 
3142 SOUTHWELL CT 
2970 COBBLESTONE CIR W 
12419 ROCHPORD LN 
3352 ASHRIDGE DR 
2828 PAIGNTON CT 
C/O PATTY MEIER 
12326 COBBLESTONE CIR S 
12124 ROUNDHAM LN N 
3230 HAMPSTEAD DR 
2704 SAFESHELTER DR W 
3377 HAMPSTEAD DR 
2882 SAFESHELTER DR W 
3328 CULLENDON LN 
2648 SKIPTON CT 
2815 ENDICOTT LN 
3264 ASHRIDGE DR 
2740 MOORSFIELD LN 
2635 SKIPTON CT 
12433 ROCHFORD LN 
3351 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3319 APPLESHAW CT 
12411 ANESWORTH CT 
2730 BRIDGE N CT 
2738 CAVENDER CT 
12248 CHIPPENHAM CT 
2726 ROCHFORD 
3386 HAMPSTEAD DR 
2810 MOORSPIELD LN 
2623 MOORSFIELD LN 
12437 SAFESHELTER DR S 
3328 ASHRIDGE DR 

MAILING 
CITY RND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
;AiKSONViLLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
IACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVI I.LE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 

FL 
FL 
PL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
PL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
PL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
PL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
FL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322253301 
322251770 
32225 
322251743 
322251776 
322254618 
322253793 
322251748 
322251748 
322251776 
322251781 
32225 
322254707 
322254746 
3 L d A 3 4 l l l l  
322254702 
322251780 
322251796 
322251754 
322251782 
322251761 
322253787 
32225 
322251776 
322251781 
322391662 
322253795 
322251757 
322251750 
32225 
322251749 
322254712 
322253701 
322254741 
32225 
322251765 
322254701 
322254741 
32225 
322251749 
322251770 
322253776 
32225 
322160526 
322253784 
322254614 
322251752 
322254703 
322253799 
32225 
322251776 

. - - -. . -. . 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

DINGLER, CINDY 
DOBBS. T. D. 
DOBROVICH, ANTHONY M 
DOBROVICH, CAROLYN 
DOMINY, JIM 
DONALD, HUBERT 
DONOPRIO, WILLIAM 
DRATT, TERA 
DREY, THOMAS 
DRISCOLL, ROBERT/VIRGINIA 
DRURY, ROBERT W 
DUCLOS, MIKE 
DUGGER, PHILLIP 
DUNN, BYRON 
DURHAM, T m -  
EGBERT, EUGENE R 
EISELE, STEPHEN 
ELLIS, DEBORAH G 
ELLIS, SYLVIA 
ENGELMAN, STEPHEN WALTER 
ENOCHS, ETHEL 
ERA DAVIS AND LINN 
ETHERIDGE, MICHAEL B 
EXON, MARK W 
PAIRHOLM, KARON 
PALKENBERRY, ROBERT E 
PAUTH, LES E 
PENNICK, ROBERT J 
PIANTACO, CHARLENE 
PIGWRREZ, FERNANDO 
FISHER, SUSAN P 
FLEMING, MARY ALICE 
FLORIDA FEDERATED MANAGEMENT 
PMYD, CINDY 
PORAN, JOSEPH W 
POSS, LAURA 
POSTER, WILLIAM C 
FRANKLIN, FELICE 
PRASER 111, PRANK L 
PRAWNHEIM, NEIL R 
PRAZIER, DENISE 
PREEL, NORMA E 
PRONCKOSKI, JAMES W 
FROST, LOUIS 
GACUTAN, LINE0 R 
GALAMALI, AL N 
GAMBLE, ELLITT R 
GARCIA, DAVID 
GARWN, ANITA G 
GEER, STEVEN 
GEILHAUSEN, ANNA 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

2715 ROCHPORD CT 

3015 MNBRIOGE CT 
a n i - 2 5  MONUMENT RD 

3014 S k l P S T G  DR 
3344 CULLENDON LN 
3319 BRACKENBURY LN 
2885 SAPESHELTER DR W 
12440 AINESWORTH CT 

3335 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3155 HAMPSTEAD DR 
12419 ANESWORTH CT 
3004 WARMINSTER CT 
3303 HAMPSTEAD DR # 5  
3398 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3017 HAMPSTEAD PL 
12164 ROUNDHAM LN N 
3232 ROUNDHAM LN 

3121 SOUTHWELL CT 
3435 CULLENDON LN 
4540  SOUTHSIDE BLVD 
2874 SAPESHELTER DR W 
2759 MOORSPIELD LN 
2821 SAPESHELTER DR E 
12438 SAPESHELTER DR S 
3214 HAMPSTEAD DR 
12426 SAPESHELTER DR S 
12434 SAPESHELTER DR S 
12227 ROCHPORD LN 
3351 BRACKENBURY LN 
3217 HAMPSTEAD DR 
2980 HARTLEY RD 
3343 BRACHENBORY LN 
12145 ROUNDHAM LN N 
12469 ANESWORTH CT 
3220 PATHWAY CT 
3240 ASHRIDGE DR 
3132 ROUNDHAM LN N 
3344  ASHRIDGE DR 
12420 ROCHPORD LN 
2643 SKIPTON CT 
3339 ASHRIDGE DR 
3225 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3139 CULLENDON LN 
12113 N ROUNDHAM LANE 

2784 SAPESHELTER DR E 
3136 HAMPSTEAD DR 
12433 SAPESHELTER DR S 
% GARY BIBEAU 

a748 MOORESPIELD LN 

l a 4 0 7  SAFESHELTER DR s 

a763 SAFESHELTER DR w 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PI. ~~~- .- JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE, PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32225 
32225 

32211 

322253709 

322253777 
322254701 

32aa51789 

32a2537oi  

3 a a x  

322a51748 
3a2251-147 
322a53-176 

322251748 
322251752 

322251742 

322251741 
322251758 
322251754 
32225 
322251761 
322253705 
32216 
32a254709 
32aa54702 

32225 
3a2251750 
m a 5 1 7 8 3  
3a2.x 

3a2253709 
3 2 a x  

32a251759 

x a a 5 1 7 6 5  

322251782 

32225 

32257 
32225 

322253778 
32225 

322251753 
322251776 
322254611 
322254741 

322251747 
322251791 

322254710 
322251780 
32225 
322251786 

322a51776 

322a51759 

322254701 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

HALL; PATRiCK 
HALVORSEN, MARK J 
HAMILTON, DOUG 
H M O - W ,  KURT P. 
HAPE, DONNA K 
HARDIN, ROSS/LOIS 
HARGROVE, ANTHONY D 
HARRIS, CLARENCE E 
HASSON, JOYCE 
HAYT SR, JOHN 
HAZZARD, DOUGLAS 
HEARN, JON P 
HEBERT, KAREN M 
HECKERT, CAROL A 
HELLMANN, PETER 
HELMEY, DONALD E 
HENDRICKS JR, ROY 
HERRERA, JULIO 
HERRERA, PEDRO 
HIBBARD, GRANT 
HICKMAN, CHARLES E 
HILDRETH, WAYNE V 
HINSZ, EMIL 
HIRST 111, JAMES J 
HITE, JAY T 
HOLTZENDORPF, ERIK 
HONEYMAN, DAVID B 
HOPPE, STEVEN 
HORTON, DAVID W 
HORTON, JOHN E 
HOYT, JAMES 
HRITZ, ROBERT 
HUGHES, RICHARD P 
HUNT, ANTHONY h GIA 
HURSE, T D 
INGLE, MIKE 
INMAN, TIMOTHY J 
ISAAC, JOSE 
ISIP, ANASTACIO 
ISOM, JOSEPH D 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE Pi 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32225 
32225 

322251741 

322253798 

322251774 

32225 
322251786 
322253709 

32225 
322253ii.2 
32225 
322251743 

322251741 
32225 

322253791 

322251785 
32225 

322251783 

322251787 

32225 

322251756 

32a251761 

m a 5 4 1 0 3  

322a51761 

3aaa5378a 

32225 

32a254101 

322253777 

322253725 

322251775 
322253105 

322253775 

322251780 
3aaa547a5 

32225 
322253301 

322251752 

322253708 
322253784 

3 2 2 2 5 17 4 2 

322253721 

322251789 

3 2 2 2 5 17 4 5 
322254729 
32225 
322251745 
322254608 
322251754 
322253727 
32a251170 
322253778 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

JACKSON, DON 
JACOBSON, FRED 
JANES, CHRISTINE 
JARVIS J R ,  ROBERT J 
JENKINS J R ,  ALFRED 
JENKINS, RICHARD 
JIPP, RAYMOND H 
JOHNSON, FREDDIE L 
JOHNSON, MELISSA 
JOHNSON, NIKI E 
JOHNSON, RHONDA G 
JONES JR, DONALD E 
JONES, DAVID 
JONES, SCOTT 
JONES, WILBLT P 
JOSLYN, WALTER 
KEHRT, RAYMOND 
KELLEY, NADINE 
KELLY, ALICE D 
KING, CAROL W 
KING, DENNIS 
KING, KATHY 
KING, TROY 
KITCHENS, KATHY 
KLAPKOWSKI, ANTHONY 
KLINGER, BARB 
KNAPIK, KAREN A 
KOBYLARZ, RHONDA H 
KOLONIOTIS, MICHAEL 
KOMINW, CHARLES 
KOOYMAN, ROBIN L 
KOPPEL, KARL P 
KORDEK, DAVID 
KOVALENCO, W R Y  
KRECH, BRIAN M 
KRECH, MIKE/SANDRA 
KUBALA, STANLEY 
KUHN, JANET C 
KYLE, CARL W 
LA COCK, KIRK 
LAVINE, KEITH 
LAWRENCE, MARY LOU 
LEE, GLORIA 
LEE, TIMOTHY 
LEWIS, DENISE M 
LEWIS, EDWARD D 
LEWIS, SAMUEL 
LITTLE, EASTER B 
LITTLE, KENNETH 
LOEROP, PETER H 
LONCAREVIC, ANDREW 

WILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

2826 MOORSFIELD LN 

2752 SAFESHELTER DR W 
3342 HAMPSTEAD DR 
2651 SKIPTON CT 
3443 CULLENDON LN 

2793 SAFESHELTER DR E 
12450 ROCHFORD LN 
12225 SAFESHELTER DR S 
3359 BRACKENBURY LN 
3327 APPLESHAW CT 

6565 PT CAROLINE RD 

3456 CULLENDON LN 
2785 SAFESHELTER DR E 
3257 CULLENDON LN 
3116 ROUNDHAM LN 
3022 HAMPSTEAD PLACE 
3315 CULLENDON LN 
3138 BRACKENBURY LN 

3029 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3275 BRACKENBURY LN 
2671 MOORSPIELD LN 

3151 ROUNDHAM LN N 
12137 ROUNDHAM LN N 

12318 COBBLESTONE CIR S 
3248 ASHRIDGE DR 
3013 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3208 SOUTHWELL CT 
2668 HOWDEN CT 
2667 HOWDEN CT 
2714 BRIDGE N CT 
2675 nomm CT 
3006 HAMPSTEAD PL 
3007 TONBRIDGE CT 
12147 CHIPPENHAM CT 
12130 SAFESHELTER DR S 
3305 APPLESHAW CT 
3363 ASHRIDGE DR 
12413 KEDLESTONE CT W 

12117 PARNSWORTH CT 
3231 PATHWAY CT 
12212 ROCHFORD LN 
3310 APPLESHAW CT 

3 x 2  BRACKENBURY LN 

i a i m  ROCHPORD LN 

12ia8 PARNSWORTH CT 

a720 BRIDGE I: CT 

343a CULLENDON LN 

m a 3  SAFESHELTER DR w 

la420 SAFESHELTER DR s 

a660 MOORESFIELD LN 

a751 MOORSFIELD LN 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PI .  
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

MATTIACE, PRANK 
MATTOX, THOMAS P 
MATTSON, JOHN 
MCAFEE, A M H O K  R 
MCCAMPBELL, JOHN C 
MCCULLOUGH, DARRELL 
MCKENNA, LINDA B 
MEIER, LONNIE 
MEIER, LONNY 
MELTON, FREDERICK 
MENARD, LEO 
MESSENGER, HOWARD D 
MIAVEZ, DAVID 
MIDDLEBROOKS, GUY M 
MILES, JOHN 
MILL, HARRY 
MILLER, JANET 
MILLER, WADE THOMAS 
MINOR SR, MAX M 
MIRADOR, JULIO M 
MITCHELL, JON 
MIZERANY, NADINE 
MOITT, DALE A' 
MONDARES, JESUS Q 
MOON, KENNETH 
MOORE, LUTHER STEVEN 
MORGAN, CARL 
MORGAN, PRANCES 
MORRI SI RANDALL 
MORRISON, GENEEN 
MORROW, SAM 
MOSER, DAVID 
MOSS, PHYLLIS 
MOSS, THEADORE B 
MOUZON, MARION 
MURPHY, JULIE 
MUSE, THOMAS 
NARDI, RICHARD J 
NEENIA, AHMED 
NEWMAN, NEWMRN T 

3042 HAMPSTEAD DR 
i2434 iiCCHFORD LN 
3259 BRACHENBURY LN 
3216 SOUTHWELL CT 
3246 CULLENDON LN 
3256 ASHRIDGE DR 
3256 ASHRIDGE DR 
3128 CULLENDON LN 
12183 SAFESHELTER DR S 
2733 ROCHPORD CT 
2720 ROCHPORD CT 
12516 COBBLESTONE CR E 
3146 PATHWAY CT 
12236 ROCHPORD LN 
2809 SAPESHELTER DR E 
2732 MOORESPIELD LN W 
12414 SAPESHELTER DR S 
12131 CHIPPENHAM CT 
12116 ROUNDHAM LN N 
12118 BALFOUR CT 
2799 SAFESHELTER DR E 
3120 COBBLESTONE CIR W 
3354 BRACKENBURY LN 
3256 BRACKENBURY LN 
3330 BRACKENBURY LN 
12115 BALPOUR CT 
12156 ROUNDHAM LN N 
1350 AVE H 
2948 SAPESHELTER DR W 
3385 HAMPSTEAD DR 
2659 SKIPTON CT 
2724 SAPESHELTER DR W 
12336 COBBLESTONE CIR S 
12437 ANESWORTH CT 
12178 ROCHPORD LN 
2779 E ROCHPORD LN 
3303 BRACKENBURY LN 
12135 SAPESHELTER DR S 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
CHARLESTON SC 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

32225 
322253778 
32225 
322251764 
322251780 
32225 
322254129 
32225 
322251772 
322253714 
322251744 
322251745 
322251759 
322251743 
322254609 
32225 
322251761 
322251192 
322251165 
322251765 
322251790 
322254723 
322254615 
322254614 
322254683 
322253725 
322254730 
32225 
322254701 
322251783 
322253781 
322251778 
322253779 
322251782 
322254600 
322253712 
322253719 
322253712 
322253779 
322251757 
29405 
322254714 
322251749 
322254741 
322254739 
322253795 
322253776 
322254728 
322254682 
322253708 
322x4717 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

NINYA, SAM1 S 
NOLAN, JACQUE 
NORSE, MALCOLM C 
NOWLIN, WILLIAM 
O'KEEPE, TIMOTHY 
OBI JR, EDWARD L 
OLSEN, DENNIS M 
OPREA, PETRE 
PAGAN, ROSE 
PARENTE, MARK 
PARKER, NANCY 
PARSONS, SHANNON 
PASCUAL, WILFRED0 C 
PATTERSON, GEORGE 
PAWLOWCZ, MAREK 
PAYNE, KEVIN 
PEAK, KEVIN T 
PEDRO, JULIAN 
PEREZ, CYNTHIA 
PETALVER, SOPRONIO 
PETTY, GREGORY 
PICA, CAROLINE R 
PINCUS, JEFFREY 
PIPKIN, JERRY J 
PLOCHARCZYK, JOHN 
POLLARD,JENNIPER L 
PONDER, GENE E 
PORTER, BRYAN 
PORTER, SANDRA 
POULOS, JAMES' 
POWERS, GARY 
PRBMATTA, BRYAN D 
PRESLEY,. QUINTEN 
PUCCI, LOUIS A 
PURVIS, TYREE 
PUSTULKA. WALTER J 

:R S 

3128 HAMPSTEAD DR 
12238 SAPESHELTER DR S 
12261 COBBLESTONE CIR S 

12453 ANESWORTW CT 

2735 SAPESHELTER DR W 
12163 COBBLESTONE CIR S 
3134 ASHRIDGE DR 
3226 ROUNDHAM LN 
2821 ENDICOTT 
3238 ROUNDHAM LN 
2690 SKIPTON CT 
3343 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3206 HAMPSTEAD DR 
12201 RCCHPORD LN 
3464 CULLENWN LANE 
12250 COBBLESTONE CIR 
3243 BRACKENBURY LN 
3140 REONDWM LN 
12329 COBBLESTONE CIR S 
2964 SAPESHELTER 
12415 ROCWPORD LN 
12485 ANESWORTH CT 
12445 ANESWORTH CT 
3127 PATHWAY CT 
12214 CHIPPENHAM CT 
12510 KKDLESTONE CT E 
12112 FARNSWORTH CT 
12419 SAPESHELTER DR S 
12242 COBBLESTONE CIR S 

12516 KEDLESTONE CT 
12123 CHIPPENHAM CT 
3334 APPLESHAW CT 
12152 COBBLESTONE CIR S 
3367 BRACKENBURY 
12237 COBBLESTONE CIR S 
AWN: STANLEY GELMAN 
12146 SAPESHELTER DR S 
3235 BRACKENBURY LN 

2684 HOWDEN CT 

2628 MOORSPIELD LN 

. 2839 PAIGNTON CT 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 

PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322251754 
322251746 
322253795 
322254702 
32225 
322251759 
322251749 
32a253722 
322255713 
32225 
322251745 
322254725 

322253301 
322253778 

322254740 
322253790 
322251772 
322251754 
322254607 
32225 
322254741 
322251748 

322254731 
322253706 
322253793 
32225 
32225 
322253796 
322254714 
322254609 
312253778 
322253776 
322253726 
322253784 
322254618 
322253797 
32225 

32225 
322254618 
322253781 
322251770 
322253789 
322253710 
322253792 
32256 
322254721 
322253121 

322253794 

322253798 

322251750 

322a53793 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

REYNOLDS, MARK 
RICE, WADE 
RICHARDSON, DEBORAH J 
RIGGS, BILL 
RILEY, LORETTA 
RISK, PRANK 
RISKIN, MARK 
RIVERA, ORLANDO 
ROBERSON, BRAD M 
RODANTE, W EDNA W 
RODIL, JERREE A 
ROURIGUEZ, CESAR A 
ROGERS, CHARISSE M 
ROMIG, GARY 
ROXIG, KENNETH D 
ROOD, KENNETH/DENISE 
ROPER, TOMMY R 
ROSS, BARRY/MARSHA 
ROSS, ROBERT 
ROWLAND, DARRYL 
RUSS JR, RONALD M 
RUST JR, JOHN R 
RUTLEDGE, WENDY S 
S S U (BEACON HILLS) 
SALCEDO , EDUARDO 
SAMSON, CHARLES 
SARTALAMACCHIA, RAY 
SCARBOROUGH, TERRY J 
SCHMI’IT, ELLEN 
SCHUDER, LI-HSIANG 
SCHWAB, CHARLES W 
SCI, GARY 
SEIDEL, THOMAS J 
SERANO, HARVEY 
SEXTON, TERRI 
SHARP, JULIE 
SHEEHAN, DANIEL 
SILLS, JEPPERY M 
SIMMONS, STEVEN M 
SIMPSON, JOANN 
SMALL, BILL 
SMITH, J C 
SMITH, JAMES 
SMITH, JANEW 
SMITH, JOHN W 
SMITH, MICHEAL L 
SMITH, SHELWN TODD 
SNYDER, CURT J 
SOCKWELL, JENNIFER H 
SOLANO, KENNETH 
SOMMESE, JOSEPH L 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

3230 CULLENDON LN 
3108 ROUNDHAM LN 
3346 BRACKENBURY LN 
3448 CULLENDON LN 
3249 HAMPSTEAI! DR 
12454 ROCHPORD LN 
12452 SAPESHELTER DR 
3209 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3133 BRACHENBURY LN 
2920 SAPESHELTER DR W 
3150 ASHRIDGE DR 
3021 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3240 BRACHENBURY LN 

3241 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3130 PATHWAY CT 
3248 BRACKENBURY 
3149 PATHWAY CT 
3034 HAMPSTEAD DR 
12159 SAPESHELTER DR S 
3161 ASHRIDGE DR 
3144 CULLENDON LN 
3118 ASHRIDGE DR 

2798 SAPESHELTER DR E 
12443 ROCHPORD LN 
12220 ROCHPORD LN 
12421 SAPESHELTER DR S 
12235 ROCHPORD LN 
12494 ANESWORTH CT 
12147 SAFESHELTER DR S 
12510 E COBBLESTONE CIR 
3363 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3233 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3424 CULLENDON LN 

3212 PATHWAY CT 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE, PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
ZACKSOENILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 

PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32225 

322251752 
323x3707 

322a53784 
3a2254734 
322x4705 

32225 

322251792 

32225 

322253778 
322253713 

32225 

322251753 

322253704 
222”C. . , .T  
322254613 
322251784 

322253716 
322254114 

2 .sJL,.), 

322251747 

3a225177a 
32axi744 
32225 
999999999 
32225 

322254618 
322254612 

322254608 
322251747 

322253719 

32225 

32a251761 

3a2253725 

322253ia5 
3a2a51743 

322251790 

32225 

m 2 5 4 7 3 0  

322254723 
322251769 

322251771 

322251780 
322254609 

322314297 
322254731 
322253777 
32225 
32225 

322251747 
322253704 

3aa251749 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

STREET; ERNEST 
STRICKLAND, VICTOR 
STUART, FRANCIS V 
STUCKEY, ANDRE 
SUTTON SR, JIMMY W 
TAPANIO, LYSANDRO 
TAYLOR: MARA 
TERRILL, JACKSON R 
THANOS, GEORGE 
THIAM, GAIL P 
THOMAS, CARLOS 
THOMAS, DERRELL 
THOMPSON, CAROL 
THOMPSON, HOLLY 
THOMPSON, JUDY R 
TINDALL, HELEN J 
TOADVINE, HARRY 
TOBY, DONALD 
TORRES, JASMINE 
TORRES, JESSIE V 
TORRES, ROLAND 
TRAPPIER, RICHARD A 
TRAUTHWEIN, MARK 
TROTTER, THOMAS 
TROTTIE 111, JOSEPH 
TSANGARAKIS, PLATON 
ULATOWSKI, KENNETH 
URBANSKI, WILLIAM 
USRY, JOHN 
WAS, JENO 
VACCARO, CARLOS 
VACCARO, LUIGI 
VALEOMAR, ROBERM L 
VAN WERT, JAMES 
VAUGHN, THOMAS 
VENA, ROBERT 
VERNILLE, TERRY P 
VICTORIANO. TOM 
VILLAMONTE, LUIS A 
VOGL, J 
VOTTA, MICHAEL 
WAGNER, JANUSZ/ELZBI 
WALENCE, ALFRED S 

E 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

WALKER, CARMEN 
WALLIS, MARY JEAN 
WALTER, JEPP 
WARD, MEL 
WARREN, RONALD W 
WATSON, GREGORY 
WAY. M/M LEROY R 
WEBER, JOHN 
WEDDINGTON, LOWELL G 
WEEKS, GLYN D 
WEEKS, TYRONE 
WEISE, WILLIAM ANDREW 
WENGEROPP, LINDA 
WESTBROOK, MAXINE N .rnSTON PUinIN 

WHEELER, RONALD 
WHITE, JAMES G 
WHITEHEAD, ALTON L 
WIGH, JAMES L 
WILCK, KELLY H 
WILLIAMS, AMY c 
WILLIAMS, SCOTT 
WILLIAMSON, DAVID 
WILLIS, CHARLENE P 
WILSON, BETSY 
WILSON, GUY 
WILSON, JAMES R 
WILTSE, BRUCE 
WINGATE, STEWART/SUSAN 
WINTER, GEORGE B 
WISWELL, R H 
WITHERSPOON JR, CLASHOUS 
WRIGHT, ANNA 
YAZBEC, GEORGE 
ZIEGLER, LISA J 
ZORZOSO, DANTE 

WHEELE~ JR, JAN J 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

3331 CULLENDON LN 
2818 MOORSPIELD LN 
3211 SOUTHWELL CT 
3320 ASHRIDGE DR 
2956 SAPESHELTER DR W 
12227 CHIPPENHAM CT 
2760 SAPESHELTER DR 
3229 WALLWORTH CT 
2842 MOORSPIELD LN 
3331 ASHRIDGE DR 
2663 MOORSPIELD LN 
12186 ROCHPORD LN 
12444 ROCHPORD LN 
2962 COBBLESTONE CIR W 
a a i ~  LULLENLKIN LN 
12245 COBBLESTONE CIR S 
2811 ENDICOTT LN 
2803 ENDICOTT LN 
12176 SAPESHELTER DR S 
12447 ROCHPORD LN 
12155 CHIPPENHAM CT 
3020 WARMINSTER CT 
12142 CHIPPENHAM CT 
2727 MOORSPIELD LN 
12195 SAPESHELTER DR S 
3251 BRACKENBURY LN 

3026 HAMPSTEAD DR 
3227 SOUTHWELL CT 
2675 SKIPTON CT 
3311 HAMPSTEAD DR 
12139 CHIPPENHAM CT 
3355 ASHRIDGE DR 
12132 ROUNDHAM LN N 
3147 CULLENWN LN 
12444 SAPESHELTER DR S 
12478 ANESWORTH CT 

- - _ ^  _..__ 

3183 BRACKENBURY LN 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  * * a  

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

32225 
322254703 
322251761 
322251776 
32225 
322253784 
32225 

322254703 

322253799 
322254128 
322254612 
322253787 
32225 
322253194 
322254601 
32225 
322254722 
322254610 
32225 
322251742 
322253780 
322254702 
322254723 
322253721 
322253722 
322251743 
322251761 
322254741 
322251748 
322253781 
322251776 
322251757 
322251791 
32225 
322253777 

322253723 

322a51776 
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CUSTOMER MAILING MAILING ZIP 

NAME ADDRESS CITY AND STATE CODE 


LINE 1 	 PLUS 4 


ALFORD, DARYLL P 3323 SECRET ISLE LN JACKSONVILLE FL 322254699 


ARMSTRONG, DAVID A 3322 SECRET ISLE LANE JACKSONVILLE FL 322254699 

AXTELL, PAUL G 12094 CANCUN DR JACKSONVILLE FL 322254694 

BALaM SR, TOMMIE L 3364 SECRET ISLES LN JACKSONVILLE FL 322254699 


ALTON, HEATHER L 4417 MAJESTIC BLUFF S JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 


BARBEE, ROBIN A 3333 YUCATAN PL JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 

BARTKOWSKI, JEFFREY S 4468 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR N JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 

BAZA, LEO A 3359 SECRET ISLE LN JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 


• 	BEECHER, VIVIENNE 3321 YUCATAN PLACE JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 

BERRY, MARY B 3415 COZUMEL CT JACKSONVILLE FL 322254698 

BILLINGS, EVANGELINA 12041 CANCUN DR JACKSONVILLE FL 322254687 


BOSH, JAMES A 12076 CANCUN DR JACKSONVILLE PL 322254694 

BRANDARIZ, JUAN C 12035 CANCUN DR JACKSONVILLE PL 322254687 

BREMER, ROLAND 4407 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR S JACKSONVILLE FL 322251258 

BRENNAN, WILLIAM 4427 MAJESTIC BLF DR S JACKSONVILLE PL 322251258 


BRUNDAGE, JOHN A 4446 MAJESTIC BLF DR S JACKSONVILLE FL 322251258 

BURKE, JACQUOLINE D 4414 PLEASANT HILL DR JACKSONVILLE FL 322251257 

BURKHALTER, JAMES G 12113 CANCUN DR JACKSONVILLE FL 322254687 


CANNON, JOSHUA L 4423 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR S JACKSONVILLE FL 322251258 

CARFAGNO, SHARON 12053 CANCUN DR JACKSONVILLE FL 322254687 


CHASON JR, RAY L 4486 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR N JACKSONVILLE FL 322251259 

COFER, ROBERT B 3316 SECRET ISLE LN JACKSONVILLE FL 322254699 


COLLINS, WILLIAM R 4474 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR N JACKSONVILLE PL 322251259 


CRAWFORD, KELLY D 12125 CANCUN DR JACKSONVILLE FL 322254681 


CULP, ARNETHA T 12088 CANCUN DR JACKSONVILLE FL 322254694 


DYNAMIC LAND DEVELOPMENT 10520 ATLANTIC BLVD JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 


BLALOCK, LOYCE N 3306 CANCUN DR JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 


BROPHY, MICHELE K 4417 CHASEWOOD DR JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 


BUSH, JEFFREY 6265 GREENPINE LN JACKSONVILLE FL 32211 


CARTWRIGHT, CRAIG 4403 CHASEWOOD DR JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 

CHAMBLISS, WILLIE C 12054 CANCUN DR JACKSONVILLE PL 32225 


COLEMAN, LEON 3288 CANCUN DR E JACKSONVILLE PL 32225 


COX, COLLEEN 4422 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR S JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 


CROUP, WANDA L 3294 CANCUN DR E JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 


DAGHER, SAM G 3351 YUCATAN PLACE JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 

DARLING, MONIQUE K 12068 CANCUN DR JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 

DEFEE, THEDDIS W 4473 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR N JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 

DOORMAN, SANDY D 4443 CHASEWOOD DRIVE JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 


'1J m
DYNAMIC LAND DVLPMNT INC 10520 ATLANTIC BLVD JACKSONVILLE FL 322256726 	 > ><
ELLYSON, JOHN J 4489 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR N JACKSONVILLE FL 322251259 	 (.) :[
FERNANDEZ, JANET L 	 4432 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR S JACKSONVILLE FL 322251258 rn i)JFERRARACCIO, JOHN A 3402 COZUMEL COURT JACKSONVILLE FL 322254698 	 I .­
FLEMING, PAMELA M 3420 COZUMEL CT JACKSONVILLE FL 322254698 

GAALAAS, PERRY E 3340 SECRET ISLE LANE JACKSONVILLE FL 322254699 

GARDNER, CHRISTY L 12119 CANCUN DR JACKSONVILLE FL 322254687 

GARVIN, CAROL J 12167 CANCUN DR JACKSONVILLE FL 322254687 \~
\Jj I 
GILLEY JR, ANDREW 3299 SECRET ISLES JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 

GLOVER, BILL 12062 CANCUN DR JACKSONVILLE FL 322254694 I 


GONZALES, JOANNE A 3421 COZUMEL CT JACKSONVILLE PL 322254698 	 0
GOFF, HARDIN A 12095 CANCUN DRIVE JACKSONVILLE FL 322254687 


''''::".~ \~GRANT, GREGORY S 	 3347 CANCUN DR E JACKSONVILLE FL 32225 

l~ 

\~ \ 



MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

GREENWAY, LISA K 
GRIFFIN, VONCHRUSHA D 
GRIMES, GREG L 
GUMBS, LOWNNE E 
HALL, CYNTHIA M 
HAMILTON, JACKIE D 
HAREELIS, ALEXANDER S 
HARRISON, JULIE A 
HATTEN, JASPER L 
HENKE, RANDALL D 
HENSON 11, ROBERT S 
HESTER, SUSAN G 
HILL, LINKA C 
HOWARD, LEWIS 
UOW.4p.D. LEWIS 
IRVING, WILLIAM 
JOHNS, JIMMY R 
JOHNS, LARRY P 
JOHNSON, LINDA E 
JOHNSON, WILLIAM M 
JOHNSON, WILLIAM M 
JONES, KIM 
KARRIKER, LEWIS T 
KLAIBER, PAT K 
KLOPFER, MICHELINE E 
KUJAWSKI, JOANN 
LAFOND, THOMAS N 
LARSEN, KIM C 
LEACH, JAMES R 
LEE, KIPLING C 
MALDONADO, ANTHONY 
MANN, COREY 
MARASCO,. HENRY D 
MAXIE, DON 
MCCLURE JR, EARL W 
MCKINNON JR, RAYFORD 
MCVEARRY, MICHAEL G 
MILLER, BETTY J . 
MINNIE, MICHAEL L 
MIRABAL, LAWRENCE 
MOYLE, CRAIG A 
MULLER, JAMES 
NAHLEY, JONATHAN M 
NOURSE, JOSEPH P 
OROZCO, ALEERTINA 
OSBORNE, GARY W 
PAGE, MICHAEL L 
PALMER, GLEN 
PARK, CHUN B 
PARK, CHUN BYONG 
PORCHEDDU, MARIO S 

12082 CANCUN DR 
3315 YUCATAN PLACE 
3352 SECRET ISLE LN 
PO BOX 1832 
3292 SECRET ISLE LN 
3330 CANCUN DR E 
12030 CANCUN DR 
4426 CHASEWOOD DR 
12131 CANCUN DR 
3426 COZUMEL CT 
4411 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR 

12023 CANCUN DR 
44El MAJESTIC BLUFF DR 
4CBi WluZS'iiC BLijPF DR 
4444 PLEhSANT HILL DR 
4440 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR 
4439 CHASBWOOD DR 
3365 SECRET ISLE LN 
4434 CHASEWOOD DR 
4434 CHASEWOOD DRIVE 
3293 SBCRET ISLE LN 
4424 PLEASANT HILL DR 
13161 CANCUN DR 
3327 YUCATAN PL 
4411 CHASEWOOD 
12024 CANCUN DR 
4418 CHASEWOOD DR 
12107 CANCDN DR 
4430 PLEASANT HILL DR 
3338 YUCATAN DR 
12137 CANCON DR 
4433 CHASEWOOD DR 
3339 YUCATAN PLACE 
3328 SECRET ISLE LANE 
12155 CANCUN DR 
33212 CANCUN DR E 
12089 CANCUN DR 
3336 CANCUN DR E 
4447 CHASEWOOD DR 
12065 CANCUN DR . 12083 CANCUN DR 
4445 PLEASANT HILL DR 
12071 CANCUN DR 
12147 CANCUN DR 
4423 PLEASANT HILL DR 
3347 SECRET ISLE LN 
4461 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR 
3282 CANCUN DRIVE EAST 
3282 CANCUN DRIVE E 
3 3 3 4  SECRET ISLE LN 

3x24 CANCUN DRIVE E 

JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PI. 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PI.  

S 

N 
N 

S 

N 

JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE FL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 
JACKSONVILLE PL 



CUSTOMER 
NAME 

ERS 

INC 

P LSSOC 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

3335 SECRET ISLE LN 
3414 COZUMEL CT 
4443 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR 
3346 SECRET ISLE LN 
3329 SECRET ISLES LN 
4425 CHASEWWD DR 
12059 CANCUN DR 
4426 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR 
4435 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR 
3310 SECRET ISLE LN 
4480 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR 
3305 SECRET ISLE LN 
3332 YUCATAN PLACE 
12071 CANCUN DR 
12047 CANCUN DR 
8081 PHILLIPS HWY 
8081 PHILLIPS HIGHWAY 
8081 PHILLIPS HIGHWAY 
8081 PHILLIPS HIGHWAY 
8081 PHILLIPS HIGHWAY 
8081 PHILIPS HIGHWAY 
3358 SECRET ISLE LN 
3298 SECRET ISLE LANE 
4407 WSBWWD DR 
12143 CANCUN DR 
8130 BAYMERWWS CIR W 
4492 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR 
3301 YUCATAN PLACE 
3311 SECRET ISLE LN 
3429 COZUMEL CT 
3304 SECRET ISLE LN 
3317 CANCUN DR 
3300 CANCUN DR. EAST 
12046 CANCUN DR 
12101 CANCUN DR 
4438 PLBASANT HILL DR 
3408 COZDMEL COURT 
12018 W C U N  DR 
4416 MAJESTIC BLUFF DR 
3296 YUCATAN PLACE 
3308 YUCATAN PL 
12077 CANCUN DR 
3353 SECRET ISLE LN 
3345 YCATAN PLACE 
12038 CANCUN DR 
P 0 BOX 24076 
4455 MAJESTIC BLP DR 
4437 PLEASANT HILL DR 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  * * *  

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLB 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLB 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 

PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
FL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322254699 
322254698 
32225 
32225 
322254699 
32225 
322254687 
32225 
32225 
3 2 2 2 5 4 6 9 9 
32225ia59 
322a54699 
32225 
32225 
322254687 
322567464 
32256 
32256 
32256 
32256 
32256 
322254699 
32225 
322251255 
322254687 
322561837 
322251259 
32225 
32225 
322254698 

32225 
32225 

322254687 
32225 
32225 
322254694 
32224 
32225 
32225 

322254699 
32225 

322414076 

32a254699 

322254696 

~ m 5 4 6 8 7  

~22254694 

3aa251259 
32216 





CUSTOMER 
NAME 

PLOURNOY 
PLOURNOY 
PLOURNOY 
PLOURNOY 
PLOURNOY 
PLOURNOY 
PLOURNOY 
PMURNOY 
PLOURNOY 
FLOURNOY 
PMURNOY 

MAILING 
ADDRESS 
LINE 1 

I HILLWOOD 
b HILLWOOD 
b HILLWOOD 
b HILLWOOD 
% HILLWOOD 
b HILLWOOD 
b HILLWOOD 
b HILLWOOD 
% HILLWOOD 
b HILLWOOD 
% HILLWOOD 

PT 
PT 
PT 
PT 
PT 
PT 
PT 
PT 
PT 
PT 
PT 

TOWNHOMES 
TOWNHOMES 
TOWNHOMES 
TOWNHMES 
TOWNHOMES 
TOWNHOMES 
TOWNHOMES 
TOWNHOMES 
TOWNHWES 
TOWNHOMES 
TOWNHOMES 

MAILING 
CITY AND STATE 

JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 
JACKSONVILLE 

PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 
PL 

ZIP 
CODE 
PLUS 4 

322255529 
322255529 
322255529 
322255529 
322255529 
322255529 
322255529 
322255529 

322255529 
322255529 

32225.55as 

* * *  E N D  O F  R E P O R T  * * *  



PLANT 00438 

JOHN KERRIGAN 

. .  . 
- 220-SWTH . . . 14Tti STNEET- ,, 



E~,,ONWbdV w,~lh.m F . ~ . F ~ M s _ _ ~ ~ _  

P 0 POX 28 

~ .. ~ ~ ~. ~~~~ 

N P z t i C V  B A k k i l l  YE lTY -J UF1.t t.i 

1'27 OLD N'ClRTON ItI? C i O  JERRY SEYMOUR 

FAYETTEVILLE GA EATONTON GA BRONWOOD GA 
F L l  : 438 30214 

FRED R REED CAROLYN MUS1.C I ROERTA U RICHARDSON 

I 

31024 
~~ ~ _ 

~- . .~. . 1582 NOLAN RD ~.~ 405 ~~~~~~~~~ PALM DR._. P 0 BOX 617 

,' 
THOMASVILLE GR FERNANDINA ICCICH FL UIDDLEBUHG FL ;! 

~~ 3206E3050 ~ ~~~~ __ .. . 320350617 
~ 

~ ~~ PLT . ~~. + 430 31792 

THOMAS HAEHNEL NICHOLAS B iiOCERS UELANIE THOMASON 1 
2302 .. C 0 N S ~ J ~ U ~ T - i  ER P o B o x  8 3 ~  _ PO Box 2110 -. 

OkANGE PARI( F L  S1 AUGUSl~lkl( F L  ST AUGUSTINE F L  ' >  
. . - .ET_? ---43a- 310738553 32085 . 320852110 . . 

E L V I N  WHUE HERSHEL Fr CUNNINCHAU UARTHA PORTEOUS 
STAR ROUTE I BOX 529 1010 JUNU X R C E  ~ 769 HORSEMAN DR 

SATSUMA FL DAYTON6 IIEM:H T L  FORT ORANGE FL .~ 
32>.27 ___. ~ _~. P L T  -~ 0.- - 4 3  32089 321191631 

JEAN UCKINSTRY ROGER HOGAN CECIL  J MIXON 
P 0 BOX 350439 IO TAR6 '=:E PO BOX 1 . 4  

FI.>LM COAST FL ORllOND hEAC8l rL  PAL.ATKA FL , 
PLT I 438 321350439 321 747577 

JOHN L SJKES FRANK EARWOOD 

31178 
~~ _. -~ 

_. P 0 BOX 392 - ~ 

P o . B o x  609 



sarsuma FL SATSUMA FL ShlSUHR FL 
P L T  t 4 3 8  321890195 3?1 8902.21 . 32>_RY0?19 

LAFATRA KELLY GEORGE BOOTS r T a UUTH 
__ ~ _ _  P A B i X  2 8 4  P 0 BOX 326 F 0 BOX 335 

SATSUM/), FL 
SATSU~A FL ShTSUMh FL 

P L T  I 4 3 8  321890284 3 2 1 8 9 0 3 2 6  ~_ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ _ _  3 ? 1 8 9 0 3 3 5  -.. - -~ 

BEN H WOODARV STEVE T O l H  .!R HDWEI L RAINS 
___ P 0 BOX 412 

- P 0 WOX 3 4 2  P o mox 356 

3 2 l P 9 Y b 0 4  

CHARL.ES F K E I T H  CARL I t0YI:C WILRCLY C F E L I X  
HCR 1 ROx.?90__~ ~~. .... ~ . HCR !.BO? 43' ... . . ~~ HCR 01 HOX 4 9 5  

sarsutia FL SAlSL I Ih  I L. SATSUMA FL 
PL.T 4 3 8  3 2 i 8 9 9 6 0 4  3 2 1 8 9 9 6 0 4  321f399605 .. 



NRnITS COVE MbRlNA 
STAR ROUTE 1 BOX 597 

::, 7 
,I,' 
,.., 

SATSUMA FL SAlSUMA i-L S61SUMA FL 'i > 
PLT I 438 321899607 321899608 321899609 ____ -~~-p.~ 

,.1' 

HCH 01 VOX 604 HCR 01 ZOX 605 HCR 01 BOX 609 ,a>, 

;> SCITSUMA FL SATSUMA TL SAT$XJMA FL .j 3 

C L I V E  J S I C I L I A N 0  ,s . " AYERS COMFTON RALPH A HALL.MAN 

~. .... --.\LT~t-~ ~438.- 321899A08 321099608 321809608 

LEONARD DUNN ,;;, 1 EDWbRD JOHANAN U I L L I A M  CULWELL 
HCR 01 VOX -~ 613 ~~~ HCR 01 WOX f.'6-- ,I' .- HCR 01 BOX 608 

~ ~ ~ ~ _ _  

WILLY CLEMENTS J A K S  A 1HCIMPCOnl 
4f.O COVE DRIVE- HCR 01 BOX 539 

_ _ ~ p ~  .. .. . nr:i Hx-zoi ~~ 

3?,89Y*7& 

HAROLD BMTOW ANGELA R HAI:ilIW 
C/O ,i~:R CLAYTON 556 WARTOW ~- nm-i vox 564  .~ 

SATSUMA FL SKI SU3A F 1. 
P L l  $ 438 321099678 321899678 

CELESTE CAF:TWRIGHT' FLORC E.Ll.15 
S l A R  FtT 1 Elox 569 

~~~ .~ ~~~ 

HCN 1 BOX 5?<! C:UVi Dti  
~ ~ .. 

SATSUMA FL 
3:!3 @-v,f:!) 

. 

0 n ~ 



SATSUMA F L  SATSUMA F L  SOTSUMA FL 
F'LT I 430 321899A80 3 2 1 0 9 9 6 8 0  

SANDRA H A R R I S W  PAUL STRELECkl ' JCWELL LYONS 
STAR ROUTE 1 BOX 629 ST RT i '<O??_ ~ HCR 01 EOX 6 3 0  ~~ ~ 

SATSUMA FL SnTSUMh fL SATSUMA FL 

3 2 1 8 9 9 6 8 0  
~~~~ 

321899680 .. -'0?96Ro .. ~. . - ~_ 32185'9681 .. ~ F L T  C ~ ~~ 4 3 8  

RUSSELL E GATES HARTE LEBO . JEWELL M BREEDLOVE 
K R  O e O X  504 HCR 01 Brix s:!o - -~ SlOFE RT 1 BOX 5 2 7  

SATSUMA FL SATSUMA i I. SATSUMA FL 
.- ~~~ PLT 1 438 3 3 8 9 9 7 4 3  3 2 1 8 9 9 7 4 3  ~ 3 2 1 8 9 9 7 4 3  ___ ... __p-_ 

DORIS TOON CHARLES Stit i..l UN CHARLES H BEVAN 
HCR 0 1  wox 5 l P  HWY CONTRACT 1 BOX 6 6 8  ___- __ ~~ 

STAR fi_T>-FL1)( 532 

SATSUMA FL SATSI.INA FL. SATFUHA FL .- - 
.____ PL. l  I . _ _  438 321899743 3L-99743.. 3 2 1 8 9 9 7 4 0  ________.. 

SoTsUMA FL SAlSUnn I L 
F'LT t 430 3 2 1 8 9 9 8 0 1  3 2 1 0 9 9 8 0 1  .. . . . ~ ~ . ~  

DONGILD NICHOLS 
hllll1L 1 €QK 57UN 

SdlSUMO FL 

.~ 

I E MERCER 
R R 1 SOX 5 1 7  

~ _ _  

_ _  32189Y804 .. . 

hLl lH  WFILI)OhF 
FIlE BOX 476 - 



SATSIJMA FL soisufia FL smsuua I L 
-. F'LT t 43R 321899D01 321899801 ~~ 321899801 

2; jl 
T1TUSVIL.LE FL WINTER pr,f::i: r L  CHRTSTMAS FL 32709 :, -: 

~ FT..? -430.- - 3?_7?07511 ...~. 327900298 -~ 328333976 ; 

. ,  L INDA T BRODE RODERICK D SWRNK W JOYCE HAWKINS 

-- 114 S LAKE DRIVE 4921 LIBERTY LANE 888 ~ aFoPKa RWD 

P A T R I C I A  JANKOW5KI 
$0376 crawn -BLVV 





D a v I U  S T I L L  
FOB 1941 

KEYSTONE HTS FL KEYSTONE HEThHIS FL MELROSE FL 
F'l!L--l_?8__... 3 2 6 5 6 1 9 4 1  ~ ~ ~ 3 2 6 5 6 2 1 4 5  3 

GENEVA LK EST HOMEOWNERS CAROLYN C HCtLE 4 J S REYNOLDS 

RT 2 Box ~ 2448 A ._ . ._-~e 0.  * o x 4 4 0  RR C2 BOX ?-r04 

HELROSE I L MELMJSE FL .~ , MELROSE FL 

-. __ . . .. PLT ._ C ~ 32666 ___  32666 32666 

V I C K I  JOHNSON DONALD S SCHULTZ ALAN YOUNG 
UT 2 BOX ._. 2467_ C/O MARK TARVIN 

MELROSE FL MEL.ROSE 1 1  MELROSE FL 
PLT + 12913 32666 32666 

BETTY J RnyAL STEPHANIE FlOOlH 
RT 2 BOX 2 4 0 5  

~~ P 0 BOX 17h2 

RT ~ 3 BOX 3424 __ 
RT 2 BOX 14°C: EMCRY L N  

_ 32666 -_- ~ 

~ .. ~ 

i .  
MEL.MJSE F L  MELROSE FL *. MELROSE FL 

.~ - ~ PLT C 129E ~ 32666 321166 __ 32666 

2. 
FRANCES NEWSOHE JOE S QUICK EUGENE TIMMERMAN 
RT2 BOX_= 173 SE ZZITH ST FOB-223 

MELROSE FL MKROSE I L  MELROSE FL 
F ~ T  t . 12913 32666 32.566 3 2 6 6 6 0 2 0 2  

CHUCK FEDERMEYER 
FOB 365 

_. 
RT 2 VOX 34>Y 2. . 

,, , 

THOMAS G P O W  CORDMI FOUTS 
F'_o BOX 4 4 y  POW 1066 - ~ _ _  ~ 

1 
~~ 

n TUMMY W TOHLINSON 
RT 2 BOX ? 4 4 0 _ _ ~ _ -  

HENRY WIETFELD 5R 
RFL 2 POH 2403 _~ 

MELRVSE FL MCI.F.~C,E I L MEL..ROSE FL 
F'LT I j299 I;L'COI.BT:?:? ?XCb€!zi1'2 3:'66hilXi 



~ ... MELROSE FL MELROSE I t  MELROSE FL 
P1.T I 1298 326668523  3I'L668523 3 2 6 6 6 8 5 2 3  - _. 
STEPHEN YOWICK IRENE E mu- 
RR 2 POB 2412-6 RR 2 ~ O ~ . ~ < J . ~  - RR 2 FOB 24*6-_- ~~~ __ ..___I 

~. - 
1 JOHN M COYLE 

E L H O S E  FL MELROSE FL MELROSE FL : I  
. - PLT c 1298 376668523  32l668523 326658523 -~ _.___' 

WILLIAM J NIEMEYER JR TONY F s r m o s  GR4DY U YOSTICK , 
RR 2 FOB 2 4 1 9  2 r . O 2 s o a _ ~  RT 2 PO% 2 4 0 4  ~~~ 

\ 
3766C8523  

S I I M N  DHRIEN DONNA PARXER JFsNICE D HOWDEN 
R 1  2 FOB 2411 RT 2 FOH 2 4 0 4  A ~~ -- - .  RT 2 m w  25j.w.. 

~ ..~ -~ 
.~ " 

MEL.ROSE FL , .  
3?6668523  ~~ 

MELROSE FL MEL.ROSE Fl.. 
326668=d3 -. .. . PLT 1228 326668523  ~ ~ ~ .. 

STANLEY LEIGH UIH L KRIDNiK  JOHN T HOLDER 
KT 2 BOX 2409 RT 2 BOX 2413 RT 2 BOX 2418 

MELROSE FL HFL.RflSE F L  MELROSE FL ,., , 
PLT ~ : 1298 ~- 3x668523  . ~ ~~ '., 32666CW23 3266685?3 

RICHARD WRFHY MARY E MllSi TN LLAWh'ENCE D TUTTLE 
RT 2 YOX 2408 ________~ RR 2 POW 2453 -. ~ .. RR 2 POW 2 4 5 2  ~.~ 

G I. FLOUFFE 
RT 2 BOX 24134 . ~ ~ ~~ 



J I H  EVANS 
F' 0 POX 378 

MELHOSE FL ,-I 
ill 

!:. 1 

-- -~ ____ P L T  I 129R 32U69998 
T J O D  naik . . . -- 
*.UPPT name . . . . . . T R a c I c  
*.Job number . . . . : 916044 
*.%C -......:-uBIx - 4 I Y 5  
* . T i n e  . . . . . . . : 10:12:28 
+.Fi le  name . . . . . : DSY9PRT 

_ _ ~ ~  ~ -. 

____ ~ ~ ~ . .  .- 

~1 

'.) 

PLANT 01279 

~- .. .. _____~._ 

-. 

E J BOSARGE WILLIAM L MULL W1L.MA SCORhlirJUGH 
1380 FOX RUN CT P 0 BOX 195 P 0 BOX 453 

FREDERICK MV 
PL.T I 1279 2j.7'026009 32140 . - 321&0 

cmma J RAWLINGS KAliE:N EDIIDNVSON 
P 0 BOX 52 FOB 71 

L&KE GENEVA FL LAKE W N t  \% i ' L  

FLORA unlit TL LAKE GENEVA FL . ,  

L I N D 6  K BOGGS 
_ _ ~ ~ ~ _ _ . .  . 339-8 WALBOA - & V  

IULYSTOFIE HTS T L  > 

MARK BLANKENSHIF' 1 

~~_____ 

... F L T  C - 1.279 . 321 60 _ 321600071 
~ 

C W L E S  A YAHRLING WILLI~M A ci!:wrm 
CECILIA VR m I  WDS ~ L' S O L E E K E L L L I I I E S T  RT 2 Box 3 4 7 ~  x . ... _- 

J i l t lN  T K L I N C  
F '  0 hOX 2'076 

JCAd VEL0 
RT ? 331 B 



. .  
ANN h HALL 
130 THOMAS C I R  APT 130 

KEYSTONE IHEIGH~S FL KEYSTONE HGTS FL 
32656 

KEYSTONE HGTS FL 
PLT I 1279 ??65;6 

~~~~~ ~- 32626- ~- 

RRZ Box 329 A ..~ 

~ ____ 
SHARON M PEARSON AMANDA H:IRIJS 1 THOMAS CASEY HALL 

KEYSTONE HTS FL KEYSTONE H G I S  FL KEYSTONE HEICCITS FL > 

. I  1 

30 TliOMAS CIRCLE 40 SIERRA IN< 

. 32656 - - 32C.56 
~~ 

~ PLT C 32656 

THOMAS J GRANT M R B  NELSON DAWN COOKSEY 
5 .mRf  WOODS^.^_. PO BOX 841  ~ .~ 81 THOMAS C I R  

KEYSTONE HCHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIi;HTS fL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

~- ~~ ~~ - . PLT I ~~ 1278 . . 32656 32656 ~- 32656 - .  

SAND1 Y JONES RONALD L MONK0 TRAVIS mmcn 
R T  z G ! F ! ~ ~ - . ~ - ~ ~  THOMAS CIRCLE AFT ~ 60 _~ 71 THOMAS CIRCLE 

,. r> m:, i 

8.: 

KKTST<,NE t j i ; , : ;  FL KEiSiONL H E i G w s  FL KEiSTONE HCTS Fi 
~~ - - .  F L T  I 127Vp- 32656 32656 . 32656 ---- ~~~~ -~ ~. 

EARL K VOS H E W Y  C S U E L E Y  I1:I HARK A TURGEON I 
P o Box 925 ~ THOMAS C I R  "ET 21 1li THOMAS C I R  

KEYSTONE HTS FL KEfSlONE Hlf; Fl. KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
PLT C 1279 ~-____ 32656 32656 32656 

.~ 

.... 

MARTEN ROALCH 
THOMAS C I R  APT 131 

W1LL.IAM H MURPHY CHRIS L/IIh .IIISSEHfiN 
5947 COUNTY RD 352 91 THOMAS C:1.F< 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE 111 'I!..tlSS 71.. KEYSTONE HTS FL 
PLT ~~ t 1279~- ~ , 32656 3?656 

~ ~ ~~ 

32656 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ .- 

KATHLEEN CONNOLLY WAYNE C WEATHCRWAX V l C K I  JENNINGS 

P 0 m ~ 3 8  . .. . ~ 

POB 33 . ~~~ 

__ B-2 -~ ~~ A R I  WOODS-RD 

WAYNE K B U N N E U  
6 0 8  151 - 

KCYSTDNL GOLF CLUB 
F O B  245 

KEYSTONE GLFlCNTRY CLUB 

~~ 

Prim 245 

IKLYGTONE HTS FL KEYSlDNE 111;. TI .  
PLT I 1279 326560245 

RONDA S CLANCE 
PO ROX 332 .. .. ~ ~~~ 

~~~ 

IUCYSTONC HTS I.L. 
3?L:;6025 1 32456033? . .  . . 



FRANCIS CRIHRY JOHN W SCrJlT t MONA WEIHER 
F' 0 bOX 436 FOB 453 .--__ .. POB 383-.. 

KEYSTONE HTS FL ! I  KEYSTONE HTS FL KEYSTONE I C I G H T S  F L  
P L T  C 1279 326560Zk3 326560436 326540453 ,:, 

POB 536 __ PO* 542:--~ :~- E L -  

~______ 
G w HONNER B I L L Y  RAY HAHDENLftOOK CLYDE L ASHTON ,::; -) 

;I?, 
RICHARD KAYES DOROTHY H Nl L.ES ROBERT S BLOUNT JR- 
POD 669 POR 846 ,m __._ -F&!=-98?.--~~-. - ~ _ . ~ 

i(iiSiONE His i.L KEYSTONE STS Fi 
? L C _  _.??"_-- 326560669 

WALTER KOHIATA RUSSELL 1:EIIVEK 
FOB 1224 F'OR 1554 

KCYSTONE HTS FL KEiSTONE t l l :  f I- 

~___. 

~. 

~- PLT_C._.1279_ 326561??4 ~ ~ 

LIRTHUR W CROSS HARVEY E D h i T C R  Si+ 
ANNE G WOUDUIA Pou 1509 
rnn 1483 
KC.YSTONE HTS FL IKEISTONC ell:. 1 I.. 
PLT :, 1279  

SAMANTHA JORDAN 

326561483 .. ... .. ~ ~- _~ 

POP 1992 F' 0 HOX 1696. ~ ~ . ~ .~ 

PLT *. 1279 
KCYSrONE HEIGHTS FL KCYSTDNE I l l : . '  !-I.. 

326561696 . -~ ~ .~~~ ~~ ~ 

KEYSTONE HTS F L  lK:'isl'.lt.!L: l i l i .  !I. 
P L T  i j279 ?.?Cli6?, '$1 

DclRO'rHY A GAY 
41' RIERRLI I,! 

KtrSTONE HTS F L  
3?'h5694:'1 

0 
n 



p 1 T I W J O A N  LUNG WF.NVELL N R W N  RURERT RUST 
~~ h'T ~ 2 FOB 347H R T  2 BOX 3321 'if ____ RT 2 BOX 334 

~ 

21' . 
K T ' i S I W C  HGTS F L  

32656942%.  

C JESS HALL 
Rk 2 POB 350 

KF:YS'IONE HTS F L  

- .- 

. . .~ . ~ . . ~ 

~ 3 2 6 5 6 9 4 3 5  _ _  , 

HR REGISTER I 

IKFYS'ICINF HTS rL  -. 

RR 2 F;GB 357 
~~~ ~ ~~~ ~- 

~ 

~ ~ .. . 321569435 
~ 



COLEEN A PETERS M D THARI'E 
41 THOMAS CIRCLE X: HOKRCE MARTIN 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HTCi F L  
K l  2 GOLF CL.Ll* RU i? 

326569M? _~ ~ 

-.-%I ~d278- 3?65496Y2 

RULlEtiT MONROE 
PUR 1335 

MI ILRl3SE FL 

-. .- -. .. 326661335 

KEYSTONE OAKS L ~ T D  

KEYSTDNE OAKS L T D  

51H iLUCIR 
1343 W I N  ST- ~ ~ ~ . .. .. _. 





FK€D FOX 
130 CYFLESS DR 

1:- v ,  '- E FALAlKA f L  EAST T'ALm',lhii FL E PALATKA FL 
~~~~ ~ _ _ F ' L I I  440---- 32131 _ 32131 32131 -!! 

ISAREL L DERKS DAVID FOX + JCIANNE COHEN 

I O R  MAGNOLIA 
_~ ~~~. C/O CENEVIEVE..M-ILLER 101 MAGNOLIA DR 102 nffipmrn 

E PALATKA fL E FAL.ATKO fL EAST PALATKA FL i:i I 
FL.T _~ e __-4'p_- _ 32131 __ -. 32131 - 3331 
JAMES H HINKLE JH JOHN PI RUPERlS THOMAS I STAFFORD 3HD -1 

.. IQ?~ P a L n l R a I L . - ~  *- c y P R E s s n t ~ - _ ~ p ~ - ~ ~ . . ~  ~ ~ - RT 1 Box 794 
LOT I 4  

EAST PAILbTKA FL E FAL.ATKE, F I ~  E PALATKA FL 
~~ ~ ~ ~~~. . w f _rso .- - __.._ 32131 32131 31131 .. .. 

KENT WAUGHMAN MORRIS E DILLARD RORERT L DOROGHAZI- 
- 11.4. ~ COU.CREEK_CI ~ 121. MAGNOLIH D R  ._ 125 .. . n a c t a i e  AVE 

,2. 
E F'ALATKA FL. E PALATKA FL.. E PALATKA fL '4 r: 
F L T  t 440 32131 321 3% .. 32131 '3,; , 

2' 
~~~ 

ETHEL RRYANl . JAMES FAXRCtIILD ' WONNIE BRYAN 
P 0 BOX 530 _____ ~~ p 0 ROX P 0 9 o X  509 

1 
_- 

,I1 

RLlBERT W ROOSE 
_ -. . 134 PALM T R A I L  

RODNEY W MUi I 1145 
Hv?Ak ROl l lE  01 i lOX 764 

WIl.LInM E WEAKLEY 
RlRAl .  ROUTE OJ ROX 679 



CAhOL PKINKEK 
RT 1 BOX 677 

~ 

RllSSCLL S l O U T - ~ ~  
RT 1 BOX 689 

E FIALATKA FL EAST PALAIW F.L E PALATAK FL ., . 
321318868 -____ 321318868 -_ ______ PL.1 f 440 321318867 

W 4 HAIER K E V I N  FLOWERS ' &FRED D A V I S  
~ _ _ .  ~ - _ _  RT e1 WOX. $91~ B RT 1 WOX 691:fi_-- RURAL ROUTE 01 SOX 697-W 

E PCLATKA FL E F K A T K A  FL. EAST PALATKA FL :;, ' 
321 318868 _ _ _ _ _ ~ ~  ~ ~- -~ ~__3???18869_ P L T  t 340%4. 321318868 

WOWWY H HORRIIi BERT W WOODWARD :: ? ANTHONY CHIRICO 
~ RURAL ROUTE 01 Box 699 RURN K E E o l X U E ~ . . ~ . - - - -  109 MAGNOLIA .. DRIVE ~ 

EAST PALATKA FL EAST 1'ALATKfi Fi.. EAST PALATKA FL :; 
~- 3?'31826? __.__ 321318869 .; 

ROUTE 1. YiOX 7 X -  RURAL .", 

F L T  f 440 321318869 

WILL WHITE DONALD SHEPHERD WERLYN MCGRAU 
RT 1 BOX 697-D 

E PALATKA FL EAST T'ALATl<h F L  
P L T  + 440 321318869 32131087_.--_-. 321318870 ~ 

, ,  ROUTE 01 BOX 728 - - - 
,211 
I:.; =. 

EAS? PAL4TKA FL i x  .. 
'>a, __ 
,I, *' 
#>E 

CARLOS D YINGST ,i.; 
RICHARD GREEN TOU F WATSON 
RT 1 Box 724 
121 ORANGE DR )*! 

_ _ ~  - RT 1 H O X  716 . RT 1 wox 751~ _ 

E PALATK.4 FL E PALATKh t-L E PALATK.4 FL 
PLT f>%O 321318870 3?L??8070 . ~- 321.318871 ~ 

THOMAS WAYNE DILLON N J FLORENTTNE MICHhEL HATHY 
RURAL ROUTE 01 BOX 755 RT 1 BOX 74Y RR 1 SOX 747 

EAST PALATKA F L  E t%L.ATK* FL. EAST PAL41KA F L  

____. . 5, 

3213i8871 
~~~ 

3 2 1  3 l R n 7 l ~  ~~~~~~ .-__ ~ 

. ~ PLT ~ 1 440 321318671 

CHARLES L DWONT GREGORY PUkNETr P c > l R I C I A  D A V I S  
~_ R T  -1 ROX.7~4cf iLM AVE 

EARL ERDVIG WIL.LIAH \ 'I .NrYF?Rl) 
RURAL ROUTE 01  BOX^ 750 r;unAL~~F.Olll:r.~ 0 1 ~ r ; O X  741 

HlCHAEl. GAKGUILO 
RIIRAL RUUlE 01: BOX 681 

.... - 

PETER P IHHIEKOWSKI 
KK 01 BOX 714 ORANGF OVE 

KCNT SCROCvGIN 
1 6 0 9 ~ S T  JOHNS 

EAST PALAKA FL F'm.auh ~i FAL4TKA FL 
FILT t 440 3213i91:01 31177 321.7744X 



~ ~ . . .  ........ ~~~~ . ~ ~~_______~~ .~~~~  ~~ 

AilTHGNY BUCKNOLE ONICE C U : i i L i \  DR DON MARTIN 
STOKES LANDING RDAD F 0 POX &53 
RT 3 BCrX 14785 
PALATKA FL. F ~ L A ~ K C I  !I. 

F G HOX 1036 

PfiLATKA FL 
32178 ... n 1  . 4 4 0 ~ ~ ~ . - .  321779803 ..... 3.??7S ........ .. 

PLANT 00444 

IIJTERLACHEN FL 
PLT e. .. 444 ..... 

INlERI..ACMEN 1. I. 
32048 320400132 . . . .  

JI IHN RYE SHIf iLEY l E E I i  
RIIRAL RUUTE 03 BOX-301 ... P p BOX 4W 

ROB MCKINZCY 
131 VARY RI) 

JIISEPH OSMUL 
P O BOX 412 

INlERLACHEd FL :NlEl iLACki I I~ '  I L 
P L T  I 444 3:,, m w 1 2  321400412 

I.l.!TEKL1CHEN FL 



SHIRLEY WNDERSCN 6 0 A F Y 9 S  I 1  OR I WASH IT I HOUSER 
--___ P 0 WOK 1984 UT 3 W D X 2 R 6 - X -  ....... UUHAL WIJTE 03 mx 288 . 

INTERLACHEN FL INTERLACHEN FL INTERLACHEN FL 
PLT c 444 3214~1904 321489247 _ _  - 32i489248 

INTERLACPEN VETEUIWRY& CLINIC IKTEULACHIN VETERINARY I N C  LELA C U I L L E R  

...... __ 

-___ RT ..... 3 WOX &W7 RT 3 BOX 287 ~ ROUTE 3 BOX 297 

INTERLACHEN FL INTERLACHEN TL INTERLACHEN FL 
-___ 32i~s924a -___ ~~~ ~~ ~ .~-fL.?. --4_44--__ 32i489248 3X4RY248-. 

DOUGLAS cmnB3 . NATHAN STEWfiRT 
RT 3 OO.X-2Ee A - 1 2 L N - ~ j S T  ST P 0 BOX 1569 
STELLA SM'HOS 

WILHA SMITH SSLl (PARK MANOR) , 

HARRISON nr , 
. nrne . . . . .  : LRBECS 

. 1820 HAWTON- ........ RD-LJ5 ~ ~ ~ _ -  PLT  C 444 48625 .. ... - 999999999 
~~~ ~~ 

*.User name . . . . .  : T R A C K  
*.Job number : 916048 
*.Date . . . . . . .  : uu 123/v.3 
*.Time . . . . . . .  : 10:12.36 
+.Fi le  name : OSYSPRT 

. . . .  
~~ ~~~ 

, . . . . .  ............. . . 

PLANT 00442 ' I  

J D TOLANI) (VITTHCW I: K i ' r  
500 WHITEHALL CLOSE ~ ~ 110 w ST .11,1W'S TTF'C: . . .  

E L L I O T T  ORTIZ 

E FALATKA F L  
FLT : 44:' 

UfCHhEL K GALE JR BRI 1 u W,*!<LC !..I: 
100 FERRY RD ~ P O BOX ,%Lfc~--- . 

JOHN W WALKFF. 
P a HOX 99.! 

ERST T'hLATKA F L  
PLT  C 442 3?13'1 

U I K E  HIJTCHE!:SC'N 
221 W V E H  I):< 

32131 

R I L L Y  GREY JR 
1.T.b R1VE.R VR .. . . .  ~~ . 

32131 
J 



HLI.EN J LEE 
201 RIVER DR 

E FALATKA FL E TRLhTKA F! E FAlLAlKA FL 
PLT 44? 32131 321310244 -321.3~ ._______ ___- _-___ 

i 2  I. 
jl. . .I 1 

E FALATKA FL 
321 310005 

E FALATUA FL E PALAKA Fl.. 
321318804 

~ _ _  PLT # 442 ~ ~ ~ _ _  mixia804 

R L KENNEDY EMDRY H rtmr P c rLCWINTr 
240 RIVER DR 214 RIVER 01% u __-_ 210 RIVEK DR __. __.______ 

REV, V PIERCE 
176 RIVER OR 



JLIliN W SEWLLL 
l r 3 6  kWE6 Dl r IVE  

D GORNTO DWAYNE COX W I L L I A M  D MOORE 

___ 141 S A I N T  JOHNS TER W 113~  SAINT-JOH~NS-TERIJ .. 131 SA=NT J"H!!ELFW-- - . . .. __ 
E PALATKC, FL E F'ALATKA FL. E FaLATKA FL 

~ ~ ~F'LI:~~* - ~442pp----. 3213iRfl79 _ 32 I31 . 88179 - 321318879 
~ 

T R F R I T H  KENT SCRVGG.LNS LUCY D WARD 

- - 147 S A W J o H N s ~ r E L !  121 W ST JOHNS TCRjC€C 152 ST JOHNS TERRACE 

E FALATKA FL E F'ALATkA F L  E F'ALATKA FL. 
~~ . p l . .T-* t  4 4 ' ~  3?13<587? ~ 321318879 321318880 

D W COLLIER 
-- 142 .~ ST JOHNS TERRACE _. 

E Ff!l.AlK~ FL E F'ALATKii F:!. E P A L A l K A  F L  
FL.T .c; ~ , 4 5 ?  ~~ 32 13 I QROO 

WES1l.EY R MAXWELL RkYMVND HllRllANDEZ ARTHIJR J G I L L  

321318880 ... ___. .. .. .... 32131W880 
~~~~ ~ 

~ 

~~~ 138 E ST JOHN-IK-lEESA_CE 122 SAINT JllHNS TF:fI E 1 4 6  ST. JOHNS lERRACE ~~~~~~ 

L F'0,l~AlI:n I-L C PALI'ITKI: 1 : ~  c l"A!.ATKA 1-L 
F L l  c 44:' . 3 2 1 3 1 8 8 8 0  .~ 321318880 . 3213jR880 

LAWhENCt L VLIVER 
1 3 )  ST .!ilk1146 TERRACE: 

T SlILLWELL 
175 ST JOHNS TEKUACE 

FFEDFUCB c HUIIGC 
133 SAINT -JOHNS TER E 

C ~ ~ T l : ! X l  Nt fiSKl.IV1TCH 
1:!3 C ST JOHN8 TERRACE 

J W UAVEIll 'L!' 'I 
139 SAINT .!UHrJ?j 1ER E 

~ ~ ___ __ 

E F'AI.Cl1l.A I L  E I'ALFITl:li I:.. E F'AI.AT%A FL 
PI.1 * 44:! 321318t'8? 32131888:! 3?13ieaw 



L"is~..w~iiEHE nD . ........ ~ .... ELLl c, U i ~ U G L ~ S ~ ~  Sli 
RONALD ci.aws 

1?9 RIVER DR 143 n IvEF:  or.: 
E I':~LATKO rl. 

.......... 

\I 
I 4 5  I i I V E R  DR 

E WcLATKA FL 
l 

e 
: / I  ' E PWATKA FL 

PLT 0 442 321318882 3213188_8?.. 3213-82 
, .  

ALLAN AL.EX(WDER VICTOR C HOYE JR ' JOHN M D E L Z E U  

... - . ~ _ < :  171 RIVER DRIVE 181 RIVER Dr i lvF-  ~~~ 2'ZLIHIVEK PP ..... 

E PALATKA FL E PbLATKn F L ~  E F'ALOlKA FL 1:: , 
PLT $ 4 4 . 2  321318882 321318881 321318883 ........ __ , ... -- 

J I M  WILSON ,,'I ., 
E !.'&ATKA FL ,: 'I 

COY ALVAREZ U E TORODE I11 
259 RIVER DR 257 RIVER DR ~ ~ 2 4 9  RIVER DR 

E PALATKA FL E PALATKII F i  
F'LT _~ I 442 321318883  321318883-  3 2 1 3 1 8 8 8 3  

AL.LEN E CHRISTENSEN ANN RUSH HEATHER STINSCJN 
205 RIVER DR 239 RIVER DRIVE 23-RI1ER DR 

- 

,._' - 

FRANK HCDANIEL w r l.iRWlCI! HnMEli F'ASCHALL 
109 R 1.VER~~ _TFF(R4CE 121 R lVEH T i t ?  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  P 0 POX 1007 .. ~~~ 

E !',41.AlKA FL E V&%TI:,, rs f'C:l.BlKh I : L  

. . . . .  .... ~~~~~ ~~~ ~ PL.l I ' 442 32131(?tlL'5 ... - 3 2 3 3 W 8 5  ..... 3 x 3  __ 
L M GREEN 111 
F' U POX 1?3 

LI R PASS ED POWELL 
F rI w k  P rJ FIOX 4413 . .  ............ . . .  

FALATKA FL PALATICA 1 L  
P I 1  442 3:'17R044Fl 

. . . .  ~ _ L ~ D R S ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  *..lob name . . . . .  : 
*.115er name . . . . . .  TR*CIC 
-.Job number . . . .  : 916049 
*.Da,c ~~ . . . . . . .  : 08/2ti/p5---~ . 

* . l ;" , e  . . . . . . .  : 10:12:30 
* . F i l e  name . . . . .  : OSISPRT 

PLANT 0 0 4 3 9  

~~ ~ ~~ ~ 

___- ~~ 

DAVID R JONES 
F C l h  1 7 5  -~ 



.- ~. ~ 
~~~ ..... . 

O K L I A  CLARKE JoIIN O,ct,Jl .~ ri;)r*, ~~~~~ ~ 

~ ~~~ ~ 

UN4tY W MA).JOR 
160 i: 'ICKERING DR AFT 501 C/O L O I S  511.1:.N 
AMHERSTliLJRC ONT N9V 3 W 1  BOX 2 APf ' I l i  C' N3L 1AO 
ChNADA CANADh 
PL:r I 439 02816 

FRhNK CZAJA DOROTHY DlJ1 NT ' CARROLL R PICXWD 
123 PARIS H1L.L RD 

L r , c  4 MAPLEROOT VILLAGE 

COVCNTRY R I  

R W A L  ROUTE 03 BOX 104 

BhNGDR ME 

~. . _~ ~ S-ASPEN. LN. ~~~ 

aF'i 24 
ROCHESTER NH SOllTH F'AARIS HE 
P L T  t 439 

ROGER D STONE HRSKELL ROSCN ROWERT A YOWG 

- 04401%01 -____ 03839 E?.?? ~ ~~ ~~ ~~ 

~~ ~--8_~!JuTH~S_T_-_ 42 JONES C@ilKT HIGHLAND AVEMJE 
P 0 BOX 74 

HOULTON ME NORWICH ('1 ROSCOE NY 

_ _ _ ~ ~  -~ ~ P L T _ L - 9 3 ? _ .  04730 ~- ~~ 06360_-p i ?E40074 

WRUCE WENTWORTH ROBERT BURKE MhRGARET R W A  
~ r ! W O X ~ 6  - 34 E L I Z A k E l H  ST P 0 WOX 525 

SLIMHITVILLE NY PLhTTSHUfWi  N Y  WIL~SWORO NY 
12996 .____ ~ _ _ ~  PLTL._4?9  i27aiooo6 ~ 129013519 

BARBARA B0VE:C DONALD JENNINGS 

P 0 EOX h7 

RflDNEY J CLARK 
- ~ P 0 BOX 208 ~ C/O L I N D A  THOHhS. .- 1010 mQUT LAKE RD 

WILLIAMSTOWN NY ADAMS NY HERHON NY 

_ _ ~  -_ 13605 ~ 13652 ..... F'LT- !~~~.93Y 1 3 4 9 3  

BFdJCE F STONE H D PRISTOL CHnRLES hl:l)Wi.'ALD 
--___ 2930 C I L D E R S L E E M  ~ ~ RD 1 - ~ ~ L O  HPX_C!5_-~ 26 PAYSON S l  _F<EAR 

BRUCE F STONE ROBERT EIJGEl.SCN WAL.lCR J HINE 
2730 CILDEESLEEVE RD 4864 ~IVCI,:DY~F I-~D 

~ P 0 BOX ~ ~ 503 





-. .. 
ALBERT L GELFIUS 
SR 2 BOX 404A 

_-- ~_ 
GCOhGE J RRINS 
STCR RT 2 BOX 149 
101 OHIO STREET 

CKSCEN1 C I T Y  FL CHCSCENT C T l Y  FL CRESCENT C I T Y  FL 
--PLT_:.._431-_ 32111 ____ ~----L?!.~.~. ~~~ 32112 

LESLIE HURFHY OLIVER ALLEN ' CHMXES AUNOLD ' ' 

. STA? . RT- 2. b O X ~ ~ Z O t p  STAR RT 2 BOX 151 AB ~~~~ STAR RT 2 BOX 2008 

CRESCENT C I T Y  FL CRESCENT C I T Y  FL CRESCENT C I T Y  FL 
p 1 . 2  - - - _ - _ - F * T 1 ~  ~3% 32112 32112 

RORERT HUNTER ESTHER DABEL.KO HAZEL R H Y K S  
ST RT 2 80): 20'3 ST RT 2 BOX 367 

PILl * - ~  ~ ~ 4 3 9  32112 321j.2 

ST-RT 2 mx 371-8 .___ ~~ ~ 

CRE.SCEt<T C I T Y  f L  CHCSCENT C.11 Y FL CRESCENT C I T Y  FL -_ 32112 -~ . 

CRFSCENT C I T Y  FL CRESCENT C I T Y  FL 
32112 . __-_ ~~~ FL?. *~ A3L- 32112 

SERGlO fiODRIGUEZ KENNETH C WE'DSTER 
ST ~- RT..? HOX_~l32.- ST RT 2 BOX 3R2-E . . - 

CRESCENT C I T Y  FL CRESCENT C I T Y  FL. 
P L 1  : 439 32112 - 3211. . __ . - .- 

CREsCENT C I T Y  FL 
32112 __ 

DOLORES DUGAN 
_SF: "aox-l94 -_ 

F'ATRICIb NCWELL 
ST RT 2 wox 30e.w ____ 
CriCSCENT C I T Y  FL 

CkESCENT C I T Y  FL 
321 l.? 



ANN KWNE PAULA D HAFXGELL ' JOHN EVANS 
C/O HENRY E A S E Y  JR ~ T E L E & ! L E - ! L O L _ _ _ ~ ~ - ~ _  STAR ROUTE ~~~~ BOX 201-A 
STAR RT BOX 133 
CRESCENT C I T Y  FL CRESCENT C I T Y  FL CRESCENT C I T Y  F'L + :  ~, 

- .- PLT t 439 - 321 S 20000 ri?!?~?o~oo- 32j 120000 
~~ ~ . _ _ ~ ~ _ _ _ . _ _  -~ 

,. RUBY BDOTH V I R G I L  SCALES RICHARD HARDIN 
P O-B.C5_?24 ~~ - HCR 02 BOX 125-A 

CRESCENT C I T Y  FL CRESCENT cn Y r L  CFiESCENT C I T Y  FL 
P L T  439 __ 321120724 ~~ 321129729 .- . - - - 321129729 

C MANAHAN DFLE G HEWERT 
HCR ~ 02 WOX i36 ~~ ~~ C/O MAR1L.YN HESKERT ~ .~ STCIR RT 2 WOX 147 

. ~ ~~ HCR 02 WX 126 - 

E D I T H  FLOORE 

STAR RTE 02 BOX I 4 6  
CRESCENT C I T Y  FL CRESCENT C I ' l Y  FL CWSCENI  C I T Y  FL . :, 

321 1297.29 . . 321129729 ~. ~~ ~ 

- p L I I . . P 3 9  321129729 

HAROLD S GRAMLICH KENNETH MATTIE RICHARD BUTTS 
HCR 02 D i 3 X ~  $S_i:A~ HCR 02 PlOX *.67 ~ STAR ROUTE _ 2 BOX 161 

CRESCENT C I T Y  FL CRESCENT C l I Y  FL CRESCENT C I T Y  FL 
-~ _ _ _ _ _ ~ ~ ~ _  F'LT t 439 ~. ~ _ _  321129729 321129729 __-. . ~~ ~ 325,129729 

R O K R T  G WACARTHUR MELRA J YRCE'Z WlNAI..D A HULWERT 
~~ ~~ STaR ~~~ ROUTE 2 WOX 160-C HCR 02 WOX 163-B tCn.22 WOX i64:C -~ 

CltCSCENT C I T Y  F L  ~J CRESCEN1 C I T Y  FL CRESCENT C I l f  FL 

_ _ _  321.129729 _ _  3.?>2!?97?9_~. ~~~ . . . ~~ __ .- ~- F'LI 321 129729 

ROBERT H SMITH CHARLES COhI.'rtTSON CI.EWH YODER 

.. . ~ rn -  02.. r4.o:- G -  STAR R O ~ ~ r r H n x c ~ 7 R _ _ ~ _ ~ . _  HCR ~ 02 ROX ._ l S o - ~ - -  

CRESCEN1 C I T Y  FL CRCSCENI C I T Y  F L  
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DOLORES D SINTOS D0UGL.W WIN1 fFROURNC JOSEPH C M P P E L L  
4135 DAWNRIDGE RD E 

J(IC:KSONVIL.LE FL JACKSONVILLE r~ JnCKSONVILLE F L  
F L T  I 322111404 322111404 ~ . 

4145 DAWNRIDGE RD E 4169 D A W R I E J D - E  . ~~ ~~~ 

- .- ~ .. - 
THOWS LOVE JERF~Y a I:IJRI: MARY F FARWELL ~2 1 

-. . 4 1 R 9  v A w N R I D ~ E . ~ . E  4 1 1 1 ~ ~ 5 2 2 ~ ~ ~  ~ 4179 "WNRIDGEL?! 

HORACE HENDERSON ROBERT h l 'O lH 
6148 DAWNRIDGE RD-S-__ -~ 5545 ~~ l . I ) ~ r l i  It L I I\'D 

le 

JACKSONVILLE FL JN:KSUNVILLL FL. JACKSONVILLE FL 
FCT t 008 32.21 1 1  " 1  6 x:'111416 322111416 

I i"h 



sli);luEL NnkFDLK~---- 

4015 GREENWILLOW CT 

JACKSONVILLE FL J W K S O N V l L L L  F L  JACKSONVILLE F L  

WE H C K I N M Y  WINIFRED S DYER ROWERT E BL4ES '. '1 
4217 ______ P M O  CT 4203 POLEG?- . 4245 ~ ~ . POLO . CT __ ~ ~- - 

J4CKSONVILLE FL J4CKSONVlLLF r l  JACKSONVILLE FL 
322111432 - - .. __ P L T L  f!!E---.---p 322111431 3221 11.431 ~ ~ 

CLESrA T I C K L E  
4249 POLO COURT 

JCLKS1)NVILLE F l .  

LETITI4 FARRALL MICHAEL A COGLE 
4230 poLn CLIIJrl'r 423i FnLn CT 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLI II. 

~_~______~-.~ ~ __-_ .__ ~ - ~ p  

322111432 322111437 
~ ~-~-_~-FLT-*. 322111 432 ~ ~.~ 

T I N  SENTERS 
. . ~  4237 ..~.~~ POLO COURT 

N&KK ERTEL 
4263 POLO CT 

~ 

SWK LIMI.TED PARTNERSHIP H6ltDl.D Fl..UHMER 
4010 W1NI)INI; vE,&DI:.-VK; ~ ~ . 5501 ~- UNIV C L U H ~  BLVD N 

FhEDFl I C K  TIfiHErJlLtNN 
:, r<R COYEKED CREEK LN 

R I T C H I E  WILSON DENNIS t SCir.FI'E HTCHAEL H LES"C1STER 
6151 WIN:,IN.; 1iHIDGE IIW 6127 WINDING VR11)GE DR 

~~ ~~~~ ~ 

6143 WINDING ~RNIDGE nR 

JCmCkSONY1LL.E FL JQCKSONVILLE FL JWKS0NVJL.L 1: F I.. 
F ' L l  $ RR:: a?? 1 1.1 j. f.1 37?1S1451 3?71114:;S 



4 L 
0 

I 



E S l E h  
73 FOS 

m t ,  
JAK 

... . . . 
ITI 
r iD N 

JACKSONVILLE FL JIICKSONV!I.LL FL 
322111552 ~..~-nLL* . . - e ? B s s - . . ~ _ ~  322111552 ~~~ _. 

NICK N HANNa HARRY E UCTEER 
~~~~ ~ ~~~ ~ 6149 FOST ~~ OAK RD W 6102 FOST ?>!< RD W 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLC F L  
F L T  ~ 1 m e  32211,1554 322 1>225- 

GEORGE F LAhI E 
.. . 6136 FOST onk RD w 

JACKSONVIL1.E FL JACKSONVTLL.' F L  
F'LT : 8L13 322111555 3121 11B5 

RUTH HRITTON LEE DRAGOII 
61:'~ r ioi im I AKE un N 

~~ 61 37 fiO&IND_LeU~-RD-N _ _ ~  ~ ~- 

JACKSONVILLE FL J4CKSONVTl..I.!~ Fl.. 
3 2 3  1 1558 ? L T I 8 8 8 - ~  3221 11558 ~~ 

SlCPHEN I< MULLENS RICHARD ZIMfiCF:HFIN 
6107~  ROUND^ L a K E  RD N 6149 T(OUNI> LAKE. RI) N 

GliEGTJRY J CURRAN 
31333 NhRKDnLE CT 

JRCKSONVILLE FL JC[:KTONV?.L.l..I FL. 
r . 1 ~ ~  : fiti.3 .. . . 1 1 1  6!>3 --,_,, . .. . ., I.! 6.01 7->.,, 

JACKSONVILLE F L  ) 
. . 322111554 __ ... ... . 

MURRIS BAISDEN :: -3 

,) . , -~ 6140 FOST OAK RD W- 

JUCKBONVILLE FL 
3221i1555 

FLLISON C DEWITT 
A124 POST OAK RU W 

JACKSONVILLE FL :, -r 
3Z!1.11.355 

~~~ ~ . 

CHARLES YATES ', I 

6113 ~. KOLlND LAKE RD N 
, ,  

JACKSONVILLE I'L ? I  
3?:!1.1.1558 

~ ~~ .- ~ ~ ~~~ ~~ 

RONALD BEDEL 
6152,.~ROUND LAKE RD N 

~ ~~. 
I 

0 
n 



RICHARD CARLOW SHlRL.EY P, S I  MiN DARVIN K2EL.L 
3v73 CHEI;'I W'i f l l ,  AVE: 3Fa7 WESTWOOI) AVENUE 3S1.9 CHE~SxWjKlI1_AVE ~ . - ~ 

i 

JOHN K FFIEEMAti 
3?I!O GUhWOOD DR W 

~~ 

EDWAllD M hrJHIN 
5W2 JIMTOM DR . ~~~~ ~_ 

Ji,CI::iONVI L L E  T L  
32211161.7 -. ~- 

MWF:lCE NCWTON 
60Oa J In ' lOM Dt< 

JACKSONVILLE f L 
3??1 I 1  e1111 



- ~~~ ~ ..-~-~P ~~ ~~~ LC;Ra~ ~. ~~Rc-&rTaN~---- 
MICHAEL SlE'VENSON 
31160 R A I N l K E E  RD 386Q RAINTREE RD 

J X K S O N V I L L E  FL JCCKSONVILL~ Fl. JCmCKSONVILLE FL 
F L T  I 888 32221 1622 3x1 l. I623 322111623 

KEN 1. FERRY DbNFORD L FIXCE ' T H O W  BUSH 
~ ~ 3Y05 ~~~ RAINTREC R D ~ -  4007 SAWCL DN ... 4025 S A L W r  

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLE FL 
F?T -:~--nno . -_ 322111624 322Ll.1626 322111626 

DAVID THONAS W J R E E N  HEIlER GLEN FISHER 
4033 ._ SABEL ~~ ~ _ _  DR ~ 4045 %BEL DR 4 0 5 7  YIBEL DR 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLE FL 
~~~ P L T O - ~ -  8%. 322111626 ~~ __  322>.11626 _ _  3721 $1626 . 

HUNIPALLI  SAUBAMURTHI ROHERT E JOIINSON MNFORD P R I C E  SU 
_~ ~~~~ 

~~ 4069 SAREL DR . 4093 %BEL nR 4 0 0 7 2 R E L  DR 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILL I f L  J n W S O N V I L L E  FL. 
~ . . - -F 'L : l L8H?  322111626 322l.l.$+-26 3221.11616 

UICHAEL QUACKENRUSH ROBERT C BA1LL.Y DELRAY SHERUAN 
4 0 R i  ~ SABEL. DRIVE 6053 SHADOW ?~LG?~_.___-- -~ 6058 ~ ~ SHADOW OAK CT 

JACKSONV1LL.E FL JACKSONVILLC F L  JlrCUSONVILLE FL 
3221 11629 F L T  $ 888 3 2 2 c 2 6  32313629 

6050 . S!?EE!MKCL ._ * 0 5 9 ) 1 1 ~  tioLwu LN +oss.,nI_c HOLLOW LN - 
AUDREY J GALLAlkHEH JOHN ReNLCS DANIEL E SMITH 

.'I)IXSONVILLE FL JACKSONVI L L E.. f L JACKSONVILLE FL 
~ ~ . - p L l i - e 8 8 - _ ~  3221 l.1(,2!9 ~ ~ ~ ~ - z L ' L ' : * 3 0 _ _ .  .. ____ 322111630 _.___ - 

KENNETH WAL.TON H G L I E H A G  HhNCE E HICKS 
~ ~~ M'W BJG !'*LL['W 4 0 ~ 4  H I G  iicx LOW ILN 4<*90 ~~_P~~_. B I G  HOLLOW 1.N 

.I(rCY SON ,> 1 Ll. t F L  .IKI~EJNV;I.L.~. r L JLiCI<::ONVILL.E T L  

__ -- ~~ ,~ )'I 1 1 ~ '"1 ~ 3225 ~. . 11630 ..1""!'"30~~ ~ ~ ~~ .... . ~~~~ - ~- 3 x 1  14 630 

CIIAFLFS n IJNDERHILL 
41,7R RIG IHOL1.lIW 1.N 

StiJFLEY J SEBASTIAN 
40P1 RIG HOLLOW _LN 



GEOWE-;I CALLON -- 
4117 RRlRFFOkEST HD W 

. .  JACKSONVILLE F L  JRCKSONVTLI. r rL  JACKSONVILLE FL 
32111 1636 CT-:- 88: 322111635 . 32-21 I I ~ A  ~ . . -~ 

CHRIS DANSER JDSEPH MONGEAll ' ADRIAN a s A L I T n  

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVI L L I  TI. JACKSONVILLE FL : . I  

~ 4041 ~~ GREENWILLOl4LN . E 4080 GnEi NWILLOW LLN E 4070. G~EENWILLDW LN E 

P L T  t 088 3=1>437 32=1.!*3? ~ ~ . 322111 638 

GEORGE W I V E Y  . 5991 _.__. GREENWILLOW . ... . LANE s 
WALTER CLILLLN 
5990 GREENWILLOW LN S _ _ _ ~ _  

F EDWIN LOPEZ 
5998 GREEN WILLW LN S 

JACKSDNVILLE FL JACKSONVILLC F L  JACKSONVILLE FL ':: 3 
F'L.T-*..- 888. - 33111639 . ~_ 321111640 3271 .. ~ I 1640 

M A W  D SMITH E R I C  GODUWIN WRUCE FETTY 
4075 GREEN WILLOW LANE W 4040 GREENWILLOW LN W 4012 ~ GREENWILLDW L N  W 

MlCHAEL R THOMRS 
. 4116 PINEY CREEK ~ _ _  .- LN W 

, 
JAHES RRliWN JnHES COX ) 
401.2 RUS1LINGT)AKS CT 4001 RUSTLING OAKS CT ~ -. 

L H IKELLEY 
5Q07 GUMWOOD DH 

HENRY DANIEI (I 
591.3 GUML'OP.' L'R 

~ 

JUCKSONVlLLE F L  JRCKSJNVILLb F L  JicCKSONVILLE F L  
PI T I RRH 3??1 I 1  ( 5 7  372 t I1 m3 3121 l16S4 



AF'NCILD R D h V I ' j  
4111 WCSTLOOF' Llu 





JACYSONVILLE FL 
FLT i 8sa 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVIILLC FL 
Fl..L.:. 32227 ~. ~~ 

..,~ .;,. .,. .... f. 

WIL.LIAM R PRICE 
. PO BOX 8185 

~~ .... 

, Ji!i:I::iONVILL.L I L  
322391974 

ATLANTIC HUlLDERS 
8351 WESTFORT RD . . ~. ~ ~ ~. .. ~~~ 

i 



J!JSI: I ' t i  I 'NIL 
411.0 WE51 I 'JNE INLET 

JICKSONVILLE F L  JOCKGDNVTLLE T L  JACKSONVILLE r L  
32277 32277 - 32277 ~ . . ~  ~ PL.T ~ - 8 8 8 ~ ~  

GARY FAJCIC WILLIS K I R C I K  , SANTAMARIA 

5437 c o L r L ! u E u ! ! ~ - - ~  539i GOLF COURSE D 6  - __ . ~ ~~~ ----?p49 _ ~ O L f _ C O ! J ~ S ~ ~  

JACKSONVTLLC F-L JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLE FL 

- 32277 -_____ 32277 -- - ..~..__~-rL:T ~:- _88?.~.. 32277 

HARRY A LANG .. I -!+VlES L G I L L E S F I E  
533i ~~~~ GOL~F-~COURSE_,DR 522-7 GOLF COURBE?H---- . 5252 GOLF COURSE ~ ~ DR 

RASOUL A SHORAKA 

___ 
. )  JACKSONVILLE FL JCCKSONV1I.I.C: Fl. JACKSONVILLE FL 

._ 32277 I , :  
32277 

~~ 

~~ PLT I 888 32277 

GEORGE LI TAWELING MAVIS DON A MEIGS J R  
5318 GOLF C:OURsE-DL--  5364 ..... GOLF COURSE DR 5352 GOLF COURSE I)H 

I,: L, ~~.. 
121 I. 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLE FL 

32277___~_.. .... __ 32277 :>i 
.. . ~ ~ P L T  : 888 32277 

WILLIAM H WOHLEY VAUGHN MF.AF5 
4 0 8 0  S A K L  DR ~~ 40t,b .. SAtiCL . ~ . . . : > t i  .. 

LfiFihY E WIVENFR 
4<33U SAtIEL DK - . 

Jr#CI::iONVlLLE FL. J R X S O N V I I  L . : ~  FI. J(,CI(SONVILLE FL 
P L 1  : 88Il 32277 32277 .. 32277 . . .  . - .. .. . . 



HELVIN SORRELLS 
~ 3 8 5 O - ~ T V E R S I T Y  CLUB BLVD 

EDWARD D FOOL[ 
3879 hAIN lREE KD _.___ 

JACKSONVILLE FL JRCKSONVI L.1.:~ f L JACKSONVILLE F L  
32277 -- PLT-~;--E8 32277 32177 

JOHN n HILLER ALEX G BlJGLt.R JEZROME SEEFRIED 
3927CMSTWODD AVE 3953 CliESrWOQD WE 3942 . .. CHESTWOOD AVE-.. 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSOiVll. L C  fL JhCI(S0NVTLL.E FL 
32277 -__.____ 32277 ___. __ --KT-=-_osa __ 32277 

NATWN/L.YNETTE K R M T  minun G ELI.I.OTT JR JOY WHITE 
3928 CHESTWOOD .~ ~ AYE 3846 C H E S l W L ~ I ~ ~ ~  

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLF Fl IaCK90NVILLE FL 

3836 CHESTWOOD AVE ~- 

32277 -. 32277 _.__ ~~ 

F L T  C 888 32277 

OSSIE STANL.EY J R  C BRUCE HCRAE JOHN D BRADFORD 
5920 ... DEWBER!X.CT 59:!4 DEWE:ERiiY CT 3H9i FERNCLEN DR .______~~~~ ~ . .. .~~ ~_ -_  - .. ~. .~ ~______p.p_~~-,E 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONV:I.LL;: r~ .IXK60NYIL.L.E I-'L 

~-___--__ 

~ . F ' L . T i - ~ s o s - - p - . -  32277 -~ 32277 32,277 

CliARLES H COUNCIL JOHN C K C I S l E R  J H FRANKLIN 
3950 ASHMRE C1 ,.. 3Y53 FEFtNI;LKU-DR ~ 3964 E ~ + * G L ~ . G 3 E L  .. . ~ __ 

EDWARD L OSINSKI  
3 5 2  R A I N T W E  RD 

CtIAF:I.ES E RAER 
3f:94 FFHNCLEN-DF; 



Luulh H MCF\TZ 
6148 ROUND L A k E  FID S 

JACKSONVILLE F L  JACKSONVILLr I L JACKSONVILLE FL :, ~..  
~ 8% ~ . 32277 32'77 32277 

, SUSAN M R P H I S  
6101 R O M D  L-EE RD N 

~~~ 

JACKS0NVILL.L FL. J~CKSONVILLE r L  . ,  JACKSONVILLE FL 

~ 32277 32c77 ; t ,  -~ F L T  d 6'88 32277 

SALLY W U l L T W  NEUCENT ,,,; 1 DANIEL EADDY STANLEY W CUHBS 
,I*, -__ .. 35'91 FOST OAK RD N 3996 POST OAK RD N 3 2 9  CROSS CREEK RD 
;I,; 

: )  JOCKSONVIL.LE FL JACKSONVILLC F L  JACKSONVILLE FL 
F'LT t 8813 32277 32277 32277 

ARTHUR SPILKER - 
6136 RATgUljOOD RD 

JAHES N I C I I L . I I i I  
~ 3964 CROSS CHEEK __ RD 

JACKSONVILLE FL JKKSONVIL1. I  F L  
32277 

~ 

F'LT * 888 ~ ~~~ . 32277 

PAUL DUNLAP GROVER K COIIILEY 
4 1 ~~~~~~~ 17 WILCREST- C I n f _ - .  - 4121 W1LC:REST C I R  E 

I ';I: ARPINE KHATCUOYAN 
5640 WILCREST C I R  S 

JACKSONVILLE T-L 

,I: -~ ~ _ _  ~ 32277 

'U 
'i 

CIIARLES W DAVIDSON 
4105 WILCREST C I R  E 

---_-I' 

HAROLD n SAWYEH I I I  
41.15 ~ WESTLOOP . ~~~ ~ L.N ~ ~ 

W C MCCLESKEY 
6149 DAWN&IDLI KD ~ S 

32277 





Jr,"-N nali"llm~ lj~I 
4d44 FERN CREEK DR 

! 
.- JACKSONVILLE FL J& iKSONVI I  L i  F L  J K K S O N V I L L E  FL ,.I -. 

P L T  t Q88 32277 32277 32277 

R S WbRLETTb JOHN W W<(LKr. * RAY C GABLER 

_ _ _ ~ ~ ~ _ _ _ _ _ ~ ~  

DR ~ ---4432~ FE": .LEEK-DL 4398 FERN CREEK DR 

JACKSONVILLE FL JRCKSONVILLE FL 
PL.T i ea8 32277 32277 

HERMAN STOLK CARL E WISE 
4334 F E X R E E K  DR 4312 FERN CFXEKDR 4411 FERN CREEK 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLC FL JhCKSONVILLE F L  

LWIS E F I S W R  ;) 

. ~ PLT 1L -E@3 32277 32177 -~ 32277 

S P MCDONhLD ROY CANTRELL 
4479 FERN CREEK DR 4485 FER14 CREEK DR 

MICHAEL W WECKHW 
5459 FERN CREEK DR N 

, ,  . 
.,i' 
:I' 1 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACWSONVlL.LIi FL JACKSONVILLE FL 
. ~ ~~ PL.T ~ ~ ~~~ t -. 888 ~.. .. 32277 - 32277 3?277 .. . 

HUGH E DUNN LARRY WAI'D M R MOORE 
~ _____~~ 4470 RIVER ~ T R b I L  RD 4462 RI.VE:R 1RAIl.JD 4426 CHhRTER POINT BLVD 

JACKSON\'lLLE FL J6<..K!-,<Ih!\' !.! ' i JI;CI(SONL'Il.LE FL. 
P1.T t 088 32277 122.77 3?277 



J O ' l l  H 4 THilMASINO 
4 4 9 0  OAY BAY DR W 

I, . . JACKSONVILLE FL JACI<SONV!.LLb F L  JACKSONVILLE FL 
P L T  t-_Ii_B8 32277 3 2 2 7 7 _  32277 

4s7z.O?!~!!K-DELW-~-. _ 4 3 2 e G L W L C T -  ~ ~ - 4314 ~ s?cE_oanccr~~ - f 

RANDALL FREVATT LUTMER N GELH I ALFRCW JIMENEZ 

JACKSONVILLE FL JaCKSONWILLl FL. JACKSONVILLE F L  ' ,  

T A BRADIGAN KENNETH E PILLSDURY , )  

_. PLT C 888- 32277 32277 32277 .....___-______ 

PHILIP JOHNSON 
4308 SAGE O M  CT 4317 SAGE OAK CT 4309 HAYWOOD DR 

JfiCKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLF. FL JACKSONVILLE r L  > 
PLT 1 888 32277 --32277--_ - 32277 

LEONARD LOCKHMT ANTHONY L HRADEN G L IUENDRY 
~ . _ _ _ ~ ~  5380 TIHBERLINE ~~~ - .. DR 5361 TIHI*ERLINE DR ___ 4304 CHARTER POINTJLVD 

.^^.I^^...._. . r JHci(riONviiiF ii JirCKSONvIiiE FL . .".,L.~DYI."ILLC Fi 
_ _ _ ~  PLT c 888 3 g 7 7  32277 . . . 32277 

FEGGY J R@NNEKAW JOHN F HULV. PAULA PERRYHAN 

-Kw-__--~ 4 1 4 1  'LNEY,. CF(LXI(_L_N -U_~ ~-~ 4131 P1Nf.Y 

JACUSONVI L l  1: FL JNCI!SONVILLE FL 

-~ ~ ~ 4132 . .  . BRIARFOREST ~ ~ . ~ .  .. RD W 

JWKSONV1LL.E Fl. 

- . PL.T c sac1 32?77-.- _~ 32277 -.. 32277 

R L P H I L L I P S  JR DWIGHT Hll l i t  CORDDN REL.YEA , I  

4110 PINEY ~ CREEK __.. LN W 901.1 RUSTLING ~ OAKS CT 

W l l  I IAH BOND .Ih 
40111 GhftNWILLDW L.N E 

.l,kCl;SONVILLE F L  
32277 

~ ~ ~ ~ 

GEORGE W MADDDX 
5304 GOLF CVUrtSE DR ~~ ~~~~ 

. J W X  iONVILL E FL 
322-77 



L T I I N S L E f  111 
5 4 7 8  KIVEII T h A I L  RD N 

,, .~., ,, ~. JACKSONVIL1.E FL JALKSilllY ~ I. L; F L JI.CI!SOll\iILLE T L  
P L T  t 888 32277 31277 ~ 32277 b 

JRCKSONVILLE FL JCXKSONV i L LI: I ~ I .  .IALI<FiONI'ILLE FL 
It -. 1 L . T  ?. .-e=- ~ _ _ _ _ _  32277 32177 ~~~~ 32'277 

EDWARD RUCKNER 
4 1 9 2  OAK @AY DR W 

CLAUDE D YMKtPOR(WCH A R U4LONF 
5364 T1URFRL.INE DR 

~ __ __  ~ 

. 4518 WHISPERING INLET DR 

St!l:RltIE GRAHAH 
3W3 CH1:STWOOn~ AVE 

JACKSONYILLE FL JACKSLINVII..LL. FI. J ICKSONVILLE FL 
PI 1 # 888 3227, X?77 32277 



h l C H M D  LOLAN 
4052 GREFNdILLOW LN W 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVJLLF FL JACK5ONVILLE FL r j  -1 
F L T t  ROE 32277 32277 32277 .. ___ 
ERIK W WIISANEN JOANN DUINN I GEORGE LOCKHART 
5372 TIMBERLINE DRIVE 5503 CARUERR LOT 9 B  . ~ - 5 z R I V E B R O O K  COURT 

JACKSONVILLE F L  JACKSONVILLL F L  JCCKBOWILLE FL 
~-p F'LT I 888 ~- 32277 32277 32277 

DAVID MICHAEL ZELLNER STEPHEN SANDHONI RlTH KAVANAVGH 
3947 nsuMm CT 4552 OAKBR00KE CT 3834 FERWLEN DR 

JRCKSONVILLE F L  JACKSONV7LI~l f L JPICKSONVILLE FL 

__-~~___ 

- 32277 _.__~ ~ - . . F ' L T ~  L P E -  .. 32277 37277 

DONALD GUGGISBERG TERRY MCCORKILE. C L I F F  DAVIS 
4123 D A U N R I X E  ~ ROAD 5611 CARREHA FLACE ~~ - 4364 OAK BAY DRIVE W 

24 ., , , ~ .  
*?, -~ JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLC f L  .&CI(SIINVT_LIF FL 
t ,  - 32277 F L U + !  32277 32277 _- 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVTL1.I 11. JACKSONdILLE FL 
F'LT 32277- 32277 32277 ,.,, . . L -.@eS_ 

HUGH E SCHROADER GEORGE HC:NDFRSON DUNALD WILLIAMS 
~ 3914 DEWflERRY ~ CT 3030 FERNGLt_N_UHIVE.- ~~~ 5321 OAK BAY DRIVE E 

JnCI(SONV1LLE FL JACK SUNV I I. 1 r r I.. JOCKSONVILLE FL  .. 
__ ..~ . ~~. ~~ PI .T,. t ~ 32277 32277 32277 ..~ ~ ... ~ - __ 

Jt,C:I:L;ON'JIL.L.€ i L  
32277 32277 

JIICXSONVILLE F L  J K I ~ , W N V ? I . L . ~ ~  t L .Ir,CI<:?ONdILLE F L  
F'I..l ORR 32277 32277 32277 



,. - JlrCKSONVILLE FL , ,  JRCKSONVILLE FL .IOCKSONV: 1L.F. FL 
3?277 32277 F L T  t ~- 888 -- 32277 ~ .. 

M l K E l R O B I N  TURNER G6NE M RrJiiERSON I WILL IAM R FORTE 
6102 ROUND LK RD 8 

JRCKSONVILLE FL 

6060 &!ieuw I:IM CT 4113 _ W I L C F E S T X E  

JACKSONVILLt SI. JhCKSONVILLE rL  
32277 32277 -- . _~  ~~~ ~ ~ 

31277 _ _ . _ ~  -~ 31 _s8s__ 

RICHARD G DONOGHUE JOHN HARHELING ~> 
4352 nfiyunon EXVL 6080 RRIARFOREST ~ RD N _- 

~~ ~. ~ 

JP.CKSONVlL.1. i f-I. JhCKSONVILLE FL 3 
3?272..-- 32277 - 

DOHEEN MW2NISH 
3950MOSS-W..9R 

JACKSONVILLE FL 
~~ -~ rr 1-:-8B8-. - - 3 2 2 7 7  

HOWERT JENNIS  
5230 RIVERTON RD 

FAl IL  J HLILIRI>ON 

12i; 

J I M M I E  LUEDERS 
4569 OAK BAY DRIVE- ~~ ~ 4 4 3 6  n n y ~ o - i ~ z ~ L  ..___ ~ .- 

,l' - JACKSONV1LL.E FL ;, s; 

32.277 
JACKSONVILLE: TL 

3:8?77 
JOCKSONVILLE FL 
FL1 C 888 32277 _ _ ~ ~ -  . ~~ 
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RIKE F'AYNE 
5210 KIVERTON RD 

- 3  JACKSONVILLE FL JhCKSONVILLE F L  JACKSONVILLE FL 
32277 -~ . PLT ~~ t 888 32277 32277 - .  

MICHAEL P BOPP ROBERT DCFALCCJ 
4 2 4 5  COVCKED C R E E K C  443%. WHISYESJfiGpINL<T~ DF- .__- 

I J H V M N E L L  
-. 4 4 4 5  RIVER T W I L  R c _ _  .- 
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JWKSONVILLI. rL J(rCKSONV1LLE FL > JACKSONVILLE FL 
32277 32277 

~ F'L.1.~~: p8na~~.._~p- ~ 32277 p~~ ~ 

UELLY A 0 NC1L.L M T W R  -DER ~ 

6025 WIEDh4NG BRIDGE DR 
FRANKLIN TYUS JR 
4378 FERN CREEK DR 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLE FL 
PL.T # 888 32277 32277 . __ 
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5972 COVERED C K E K  LN 

JACKSONV1LL.E FL _. 
-- _ _  

::* 
'_' 32277 p-. -~ 

~~~~ .... 

5948 COVE.'RED CREEK LN 41.20 WILCREST CT 4252 ~~ COVERED~~CEEEK CT . ~~~~ ~~~~ . .. -_ 

JACKSONVILLE FL Jk::KSONV: ILL1 F L  JfmCKSONVILLE FL 
PL.T t 888 3 2 2 7 7  32277 . .. 32277 ~~ 

~~ ~. ~~~p~~~ 

MARY J MURINO JAriES P 5TCII~TLIS RAYMOND E GRECNDEFIG 
- ~ - 4 ~ ~ ? . . r . % o L c r  5924 J I M l U M  D L .  3939 WIIYLAND ST 

JACKSONYILLE FL JACKSONVIL.LI.. F L  J fCKSONYILLE FL I 
32277 - . . ~  ~ 

3??77 ~ ~ ~ . ~~~ P L T ~  + - ~ ~ ~  8% .._ ~ 3 3 7 7  ~.-~p~ ~ 

MARLFRET R HALLkM RODNEY D CHAMYERS 
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~~ 4 1 1 6  W C S T L O O ~ L ~  ~~~~~~~ 
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KELLY K S1EF'HE.NS RORERT OWENS 
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JACKSONYILLE FL .~ACKZlN\ I? l  Lt FL.  .Ir:SK30NVTLLE FL 
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JLIIN L h I 1 i H l t  
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I JACKSONVILLE FL JhCXS0NV:ILLC I L  JACKSONdILLE FL .' .. . 
P L T  I 888 32277 p.?-,-( 32277 , ,; 
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~ RONALD U BAKER ROhIN  W I T.I..?.IIVJN 
5979 COVERED CREEK LN 5907 CO3.rtJ.F CREEK LN 

I DAVID EASTON I ? ,  
__-. -. -43'8 CH&RTER F O I N T  BLVD 
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F L T  C 888 32277 32277 32277 

JAMES COODSON SR 

_____ 
RICHARD H YWNG t ISAAC BROWN 

3048 ~~ FERNGLEN Dr -..,17 C ~ F E E L  _____~ 5Vi5 DEWWERRY - CT .- 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLC F L  JACKSONVILLE FL 
F L T  t 888 32277 32277 32277 .- 

CHARTER FOINT CGilf lUNITY ASSN CLYDE FOTTER CHARLES W UARTIN -) 

J<CKSONYTLLE FL JACI(SONVIL.LL IrL JCCKSONVILLE F L  :' , 
~ F'LT * DRH a2277 32277 ~ ~ _ _  ~ 

LARRY JOHNWN LARRY F E  I CL5UN DAVID GREEN ,. ' '  
393D ~ UNIVERSITY ~ ~ ~- CLUW WLVD 4367 FERN C!LEKKE- ._______ 4432 OAK RAY DR WEST 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLC r L  JACKSONVILLE FL i )  

_ c / o  r<IcK>uRTLs 5450 CUT WATER LN 3 U ~ ~ C ~ E S T ~ W O ~ D ~ E ~ . . . .  
4373 FERN CREEK DRIVE 

37277 
~~ 

- 

- 
~~ 

FL l  t R8R 32277 32277 32:?77 . ..~ ~~ 

RICHARD NEIUEYER NATHAN L T I l i iMS Jl? ALTHEA DIXON 
5369 NAVIGATORS WY 6070 HR1ARFI.CEST RD N 6041 SHADOW wu( CT 

, 
JACK SONVIL L E i L  JACKSONJILLi i L  JICKBONV1LL.E F L  

37277 3X!77 ~ - ~ -  ~ ~~ F ' L T C - ~ W  - ~ - ~ -  32277 .. . .~ ~~~ ..~ 

BASSAM R I Z K  UICHAEL L.ANirSTON AL.WERT0 WECERUA 
5447 R R I C H ~ ~ W f i l E K  LN 4403 J1GGE:RfiABT AVE. 4497 FEkN CREEK DR 

JhCKSONVILLE FL JACK~~ONV1L.l.I. 1-L 

_ _  

32277 32277 _ ~ ~ _ _ ~ _ _ _  . . ~ 

31277 __ PLl C 8B9 

CtlriRLES HCKAY 
5465 FiI'VERTON RD 
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4?69 EUbRAL~~t , taY DR- ~- ~ . ~ ~. 437F-10 JZGGEYUfST AVE .~ ~ - . . . .. . 4 3 M  . l IG l .~ i< ,~P , !~ I  AVC - ~~~~ . 

JACKSONVILLE FL JAC:KEiJNV!I. 1.1 Fl. JACI?SONVIL.LE F L  
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L l N V A  PHCE 
4 3 8 9  FEUN CREEK DR 

JACUSONVILLE FL JACKSONVlLLC. FL JACKSONVILLE FL 
~ 322771006 . . . ~  ~ . .. ~ ~ ~~~~ _____ F'L.T # 888 322771.002 32:!771006 ~ 

DOUGLAS JONES GENEVIEVE H JOYCE 
4 4 2 6 0 % -  W!Y DR WEST 5377 0 A ~ W - a ~ j ) R  E_ 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLL TL .IICI!SONVlLLE FL I. , 
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8% ~ . ,  EDWARD KEISER JAUES M EB6NI(S DOUGLAS V PICG 

5069 TOPROYAL LANE 4697 TOP T.AL.LCINTCTp 5 4 6 3  CATSPAW L.ANE N: 
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, I  

::,, I JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLI I. JACKSONVILLE FL 
3??771105 

~~ ~ . ~~ .. . .. . . . 32?771 105 
~~~ ~. ~~ F'L.1 ~asn~_-p-- 322771103 

R0BE.W K MILES RICHARD .I H!.lRNS EllWARD R JR LOWRY 
5 4 4 7  OAK tiAY DR 4 4 7 1  R1VL.R 1 R A I L  

~~ ! j 4 f i cNIVER T R A I L  RD N ~... -. 

CINDY E .JOHNSON 
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GI tiF:GC PARTON 
SL'05 RIVERrON RD 

I;: ., , .  JACKSONVILLE FL J W K S O N V l L L ! ~  t-L JACKSONVILLE FL 
322771351 8 ) :  ..-._ 322771338 _.!e 322771329 -~__ 

JIIWS WILLians K E N M T H  W ELIkKESLEE Lamy ROSS ;:, J 

5282 RIVERTON RD S4?4 RlVERTl>N-~D 4277 EMERALD Bay DR ./$ 

JACKSONVILLE FL JASKSONVlLl ~ FL.. JACKSONVILLE FL ,,:: ~> 
P i  

~ FLT t RFn- 322771352 3 2 2 7 7 1 3 5 5  32?771382 
~ ._ 
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6151 BRIARFOREST RD N 4118 FAWMGROVL "I' 6046 GREENWILLOW CT ,:* 
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PLT +. 2 8 L  . .... . ~ ~- 3?2771403 3227714.13 
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3945 C H f s i W n o n  RV 

JACKSONVILLE FL . I~~K?ONVJl . I  1 t L  
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01020 010952524 
-~ ...- ~ . . ~  ~ ~ ~~~~~~ .. .- 
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GEORGE B unuG KENNETH COPITHURNE 
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AL.LEN SHALL ROY A HIGGINS 

PO BOX 2056 
OSTERVILLE HA WAlE.RVILl..K VALL.EY NH 

~ 

01!3751427 - ____ 

~~ -~ OYSTER . HARBORS E'UX BOX 5'6 . - ~- 

03215 _______~ .- PLT e lEii8 026552494 

F O  . - BOX 1040 F 0 eox""1--__ ~ 

ALLEN J TORREY D A V I D  G !:TOWLEY 

OLD SPRING DR 
GHANTHAfl NH NAI'LEYS M i  
PLT # iI18 03753 

W I L L I A M  D EISELE EVCRE.TT F 
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H&R HAIKlR h E  HELGF<ADF I.fi,.Ei.' nl- 

04055  
~~~~ ~ ~ 

~ _ ~_ ~ 

0 4 Y i . l  'AT ~r 1.5in ~ ~ ~ ~~ ~_ 04A09_,_- _- 

516N J LIPSTADT 
Fn BOX 561 . .. 
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130 CENTEk h D  

NEW HAVFN CT 
P L 1  c 95lU 

VAt t lEN CT 
065251i.3P 06820 

.. 

RODNEY FAhROW 
RFD DUX 49811 SOUTH RD __ . ~ 

, -  
DLIHLIN NH ':is . I  

- 03444 
~~ ~ 
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F' 0 BOX 266 CC HR 

~ ~ ~~ 

RIIYHOND PARADISE 
8 kRrWFOllT) CT 

NEW CANRAN CT 
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STAMFORD CT W&YONNE N.J CALDWELL NJ r ,  3 
PLT e 1518 __ O6V62347? - 07001 070065726 ' b  

THE CHALLENGE PRINTING CO ROUERT B COfN MERTON MINTER ,:; ,7 
j ,  

'., ~. - 8 HALHeW?J-ST_- IS SLOPE DR-- 59 MONTVIEW nv 

WALLINGTON N J  SHORT H I I . L S  NJ SHORT U I L L S  NJ ;'. ., 
F L T  e* I518 07057 07078 07078 

EDWARD HOMER DOMINIC R IONDI  W Y N t  KUHNEL 
2 JOANNA WAY 89 TAM 0 SHhNlCR DR 631 LINCOLN AV _ _ _ _  _ _ _ _  

, I I  ' 

F'kTRICK .I WEL!SH 

~~ ~ ~ 

3 FSSEX RD 

511?VlI1 NJ 
07W11801 

COLLINCSWOOD NJ 
0810EO~?O 



p ~ . . ~ ~ . ~ - ~ - . ~  ~- ~ .- ~ _ _  ...___p_ 
HELMUT FRICK ALFRED octisI-cri THOMAS EVLNS 1 
5 HAHDLEY DR X SHRADER RTSCARCH 266 SHADY BROOK L N  i 

0 8 5 4 0  , *! - ? E G ? L ? O ~ L  -____ 
1260 S W l H  I'JL'CR RD 

CRANWURY N.1 PRlNCEfDN N J  d -  CRANRURY NJ 
F!Lpl_S?P_ 0 0 5 1 2 2 7 0 3  

NORWAN I AGIN WILFRED F'OST€L ' ROWIN/DIANNE JOHNSON 
67 CnOoK_ELTREE L N  267 RIVERSXC-DR 

,il ,,. 

, ') ,.I _. 2613 RIVER RD ____ 
PRINCETON NJ PRINCETON ii.1 MANASQUAN NJ ; . i  ) 
FL.T c isla Om40 -. os-na OR540 

JOHN F CRYAN STEPHEN R BHFVDOCK UICHAEL UANHEIU 
4 3  FARMS RD . ,  ~- C/O BRADDOCK fiE+XLlY 3 0 4  E CHESTNUT AVE 

131 CUERRYVII.I..E HOLLOW RD 



- .  I S  tmwi AV POP 53 
COPIAGUE NY JE l l IC l lO IIY MASSAPEQUA NY I 

FLT 1518 117Xl5Oi .. ~ 

117530058 If 7587318 

BETTY WN VALlCK 4 WILL IAM noRaN FRANCIS U6RONE 
- 150 HIGH MEADOWS 979 N OCEAN AVE 8 vrcroHrA_cr_~~-._-_~- - ._ 

PA1CHM;UE NY ST JAMES NY WALDfN NY ) 

3 
WOX 93; 

BDLTON LANDING NY WINGHAMTUN NY PENFIELD NY 1 

r L T  t 1518 11772 11780 - 125862609 

EDWARD S N I T H  

~ ~ ~ 

CLARENCE HOTCHKISS ROGER 0 AUSTIN 
64 _cHAIN ST 14 cmow CT __ ~ . ~ _ _ _ _ _  

PLT e I518 12814 13905 145262601! 

JANICE J CURFrIE HERWERT H ANDERSON 
1-2 T O E Y  WOOD9 

. _._____ 
~ 

CEMIGE LEWIS 
X ANDREW W LEWIS 
2315 0L.V WRSHlNGTO RD 

1 1 5 U I i E L N  ____ -~ . 

P I T T S F W D  NY SEW1CKLE.Y r 0  P r r T s w u n G n  FA 
PL.T i 1.318 14534lR24 151.43 . 15241 

ROWERT HACKETT WARREN R OM4RI< STEPHEN R SHIRLA 1 

~ 

~ 2Rj6 L I N G C l ~ ~ _ ! R L  5234 wcLr.K!!'vrllar,r ~~ 8 0 ~ . . * l c K c ~ N L ! ? v - ~  ~- 

PITTSWUKGH PA EHIE Pa LEHOYNE PA 1 
~~ 

PLT  t 151.8 15241 16505 17043 

THOMAS L CL INE RAYMOND F P'ANC&L.IS E1.LEEN W COLE 

_.._. ~.. - .- 

148 N FENN ~ ST 1 3 ~ u ~ ~ ! - ~ ' ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ - ~ - ~ ~ ~ ~  .. .~ ~_ __ ~~~ ~~ 

fin 3 wox 1288 

PLT .~ * 1.5iR. . ~~ ~~~ 1733i _ _ _ ~  ~- . 
H l L T U N  F'A HANOVER FA LANCASlER F h 

.. -. ~ ~ - ~ - 7 h " . . .  .~ ~~~ $7847 

lil 
I 

CL AUDETlE 1 EYDfN 
300 W A Y S  L N  . . 
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101'8 IKIr\K*~ID_GE C l 5  

NFWlOWN E;DalARL: f A YARDLEY PA YATIILI Y r n 
PLT t 1516 1901.7 190c7 1-073 

In P 
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HARRY J IiU1tLE.Y ALBERT PI C L. llii ROBERT J HERD 
4119 ECHO VALLEY L N  I l l  OGDEN AVE 203 HERMITAGE DR 

NEWTOWN SQUhRE PA SWARTHMOkE: i 'c, RADNOR PA 
F'LT t 1518 19073 L99L.--- ~. - 19087 

L JAMES SNYDER JAMES E I<SWSNAl? ' MORGAN R JONES 
7 LRTERN LANE 9 i 4  LATIMER S c  

~~~ 

__- X DRINKER B IDDELL  h REATH 
PNB BLDG 1345 CHESTNUT ST 

WAYNE pa PHILADELF'HIA PA PHILADELPHIA Pa 
~ ~ PL.T ~~~ 5 ,~1>18 19087 19107 191073496 - . .~ 

DONALD E O'CMINELL DANIEL W DIZTRICH ETHAN U E I S S  
52NNe MAY W I T E  639 TIMBER L N  20 M C I L U A I N  
3222 FULLER ST 
PHILADELPHIA PA DEVON P A  
PLT : 1.518 19136 I "333--_ 19335 

JAMES E 7HORN ARTHUR C HIL.LER RICHARD R HOWARD 
123 ~ CEl4NDLER DR RR 2 POB 137 93 ~~ WSEVEN ~~~ STARS RD 

WEST CHESTER F A  

DOWINGTOWN PA 
___-- .~~ ~ 

SPR;NG C I T Y  PA 
1947-5. 19425 . ___- , ~ FLT_: - 1518 19380 

.IE:ANETTE K CORLETT ROBEM J n n i w  ANNE M THIBAULT 
-- ~ 35 0 wLE?srN~ Re-_-  117 C ST !-,E .- ~ ~ ~ . !$O>~ N-FARK-AVE e1006 .. -. 

WASHINGTON IC CHEVY CHASE MD NEW CASTLE DE 
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~~ 
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BETHESDA MD P n i u n A c  til! RCL A I R  MA 
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~ _?"'9 ~~ - ~ ~ ~~ . .~ ~~~ .~~~ ~~ 
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CARTER T MARTIN ASSVC 
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PLT t 1 T 1 1 f l  Z7M6 ?'?Oh6 23005 
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JOHN HAMHICK W A KENNIXY .JR ' WWLRCE 6 KENWEDY 1,' 
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1.0. 
A n c-L JR LEE STORMS C A GRIFFIN 
C/O T C SMITH PO BOX 981 
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PL.T I 152% 2022651 52 
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1 l W I N  0,iKS C1 ~~ 

:!9-$06 
~ ~ ~ ~~ FL1 ~~ ~ I 15113 -~ 28741 - .  

WILLIAM I( HRYAN MRRILYN I U1:L.E 

CIIAKLES W CcIF.&flLL 
4.320 WADE HAKPlON R!=VJ_ 

;ut . . 

?! 
..:I 

BlrCVhRD NC ;,I/ 1 
,I? __-- 287129804 

ROBERT c H ~ L L  .<I ' 
,..& 
1,:; 

sl( 28731 _ 

~ _ _  112 SCENIC DR 

FLAT ROCK NC , 

~ ~ 

,Y 
I 3  , 

- 
FRED G EDWhRDS 
330 CONCORD ST 
DUCKSIDE: 15-E 
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r L T  t 1x8 30269 30393p . . .~ - -p__  .. 30305 ~ 

I JUDGE JOHN S HELL L T  GEN L W T R U W  DOROTHY t i  K I L L E R  
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ATLANTA & A  All..ANTA GA ,::8 -1 

'*I 
ATLANTA GA 
PLT t J.5L8 30305 30305 30319 

DOT DICKEY 
56 W BROOKHAVEN DR 

ATLANTA GO 
PLT : i s i n  303J9 25LEL ~~ 

,-! 
! , I  

- ___ ____~--- _.. 

, d l  
;/II 

I:, 

,. 

. ,  ., 
=,n..Lv*. a. 

'75 ,  
30325 

ATLANTA I . >  
3 0 3 C 0 4 i  I 4  



TIMOTHY J LYNCH HILL H GILES 

7675 BRICHA.H_DR_ 1855 BRANDON HALL  DR . _ _ _ _ ~ _ ~ ~  

. I  ' HARRY F WHITE 

,!, 
- 8425 VALEMONT DR 

:i -) 
.'.i 

DAVID FOWLER NORMAN F R I E S  HAROLD WILSON 
205 GROGANS LAKE POINT 309 VARNEDOF D K  X .WADE CHESSER 

,.rs POB 666 
__ 

CLAXTON GA V I D A L I A  GA ',:: 1 
,,!, PLT C 1518 3035031 20 30474 , ,  

I,? WILKES TOWNHOUSE ATTS 
il .- w n  467 

.?/I 

ATLANTA L A  
30417 

~:;i 
I.*' :I 

,2. 

B -.I 

GASTON WILKES HELEN W MCQllcEN . JOHN E MANSFIELD SR 
C/O K e A R W  INC 

GAINESVILLE GA 

~ ~~~ ~~~ 

P 0 BOX 62 
1025 a I R r o n T  PKWY sw 

VADALIA GA V I D A L L I A  GA 
PL.T 0 15iR 30474 30474 ' 305050198 _ _ _ ~  
JAMES D HRLL JAMES E ABEKSON SR PEGGY H M I L L I G A N  ,:,I ' 

.- 275 & E R N  F'KWY 1101 LU1.A LAKE RD 

E/ * 
ATHENS GA LOOKOUT MOUNTAIN GA I>/ 

~~ 

180 ~ ~~~ HUNTCLIF-F WAY 

ATHENS CA 
,-il 
, ,  

30750 PLT I 1518 30606 - 30606- _- 
~~ 

DH WILL IAM C HEARD 
1 ? 4 ~ i i O W ~ ~ D ~  OAKS D! . 

DAVID BILIIE'ITCIN JEFFEIIY i rw~!iiLu 
325 KUWE 'Tt,!i,li 

~ . . ~ 

PO PilX 513 .. 

WALTHOURVILLE GA WCLJt+;IUR\~TLl € GA WACTIiOURVILLE G4 
FL..T 551 R 31373 31 333 3,333 



RmEHT M FISHEF; F'ElLF: J tiUlrr?:4 
17 FRICE ST P a m x  2967 

~- 
JUHN-W HALL 
6 F'ETTIGREW DR 

EDWARD W AVRA J C JONES JR ::, 2 R S MONROE JR 
PO WOX 26-_ 

I,( 
-. __ - X FLASH FOODS 

102 LEE AVE 
~~~~ ~ __.. 1310 TRUMAN ST 

WAYCROSS GO .I '3 WAYCROSS GA 
3 ; 5 0 2  

WAYCROSS GA 
PLT +-_'E8 31501 31501 -. -~ - .- . -. 

GEORGE R DEWSEY ' MRS HAMP S1T:WINS 
P 0 BOX 1549 2052 WRUNSUICK HWY __- 

'.I! . SAM P SCOTT ,j ;i I 

1405 N RIVER OAKS DR ., 
.. 

WAYCR0SS GA PLhCl!SHEAR GA :,, :.. 
*i, PLT t 15L8 31502 3 1 5 0 3 R % R  31516 ~, 

WAYCROSS GA 

JERRIE EVANS WALTER RlNhlt: 1 T  
P 0 VOX 1264 P 0 HOX 13w - . ~~~ ~ ~~ 

DCNNi SATURDAY 
1515 W Y  40 E STE 101 ... ~~~~. ~ -~ ..-~p~ 

0 n 
~. khERl.CLIS, GA 

31709 



,, - 
THOMASVILLE CA TIFTON Gfi COLUrlRUS GA 

31.794 3 1 9 0 4  .~~ FL.T t 1519 31 792 . 

' MIRJORIE C FofiBES rAE!aTu I N T S  CARSON LOFTS ~ ~~ _. .. . . . 
POB w-14 C/O RONNIE mEDER1CK POW PH-14 

PL.T 0 1518 3 2 0 0 4 0 0 1 4  __ 3 2 0 0 4 0 0 1 4  ~~ ~~ _ 

2184 LAKESIDE D l i I V E  E 
__ ~___ 

1000 VICKERS LANDING WAY t O U 0  VICI.Ek!i LANDING WAY 
PONTE VEDRA FL PONTE VEDRA T L  FE:RNANDINA RCH FL i;l > 

32034 
,,, ,:$ , 
!.; 

JOSEPH HALE C m O L I N E  W WYATT NEUMANN STOLL 
~~~~ 20 BEACH WALKELRD 24 MFlRSH CREEK RD __ 7 4  MARSKCREEK RD ,,> 

W W ARNOLD WINDSONG OESN 
5409 FLORENCE P T  DR C/O AMELIA l S L  i'L.ANIATION 

~ _ _  ~~~~ ~~ .. .. . . 

FERNMDINA B c t i  FL AMELIA ISL.AI.!l) F L  
PLT t 1519.. 32034 

HlJRDOCK M RAND J C WOODWORTH 
2222 BEACHWOOD.-_ 3047_E-M2Sk l~-KLD-  

32034 ~_ ~- 

~~~ 

FERNANDINA WEACH FL FERNCNDINA imcn FL 
3::034 

~ 

PLT C 1519 32034 .. ~. ~~~~ ~~ 

FERNANDINA ECH FL FLhNANDINA < < <  l i  FL 
F L 1  c 1510 ?"Oi4 3.334 

BD O F  CNTY COMMlNASSAlJ 
FOB 10101 

FERNANDINA BCH FL FFLNAl4DIh1E IrrH f L 
FLT C 1519 720-4 3?0?4 

AMELIA ISLAND FL ,; 3 
3 2 0 3 4  ~- 

WALKERS LANDING .:;. 
l'i 
!;,, C/U-COiiMVNTTY ASSN ,"., 

AMEl.IA ISLAND FL ;,! ::- 
3000 IST  COAST HWY 

3 2 0 3 4  
'7. ~___ 
, ~ "  

AMELIA I.SLAND M ,.~, , 
X ACCTS PAYABLE ~ 

I?. Z,OOFWXT COAST nwy s 
!1 > FC.RNRNDINA WCH FL. 

I, 
23, . 

- 32034 .~ ~~~ ___-. 

AMELIA ISLAND CO 

APiEClA I S L  PLANTATION 
AMELIA I S L  FL 

X A C C l S  '"Y!?BLE_.~.~~ __ ~ ~~~ 

3 2 0 3 4  . ~~ . 

SPYGLASS CONDO ASSN 
X AtiEl-1.p ISL  M H N J .  . 
3 i i h O ~ F I R S l T ~ H W Y  
AMCLIR ISLAND FL 

32034 
~ _____-- 

0 -. 

1 



DENNIS F COflEt I NGRRIS L HINES DR JOYCE KAkSKO 
9 RAILROAD V I N E  1s FAIRWAY I s  4976 SUMM WCH WLVD 

FERNFlNDINA IrCH FL AMELIA I S L  FL ':; ': FERNANDINR BEACH FL 
. ,  . ~ ,  

32034 32034 .- PLT t 1518 32034 

DAVID REESE JAMES G YWNG AMELIA ISLAND CO ':I 1 
1417 SADLER RD e375 X ACCTS FAYAWLE 4 9 1 2 s G G I N  WAY DR 

3000 FIRST C W S T  HUY 
FERNANDINA PCH FL AMELIA ISLAND FL ;,~, i AMELIR ISLAND FL 

FLT *--L?<K 32034 ' 

WILL IAM TAN1 WILL IAM R GALLOWAY 

32034 32034 

I,. -' 
1P. 

SUMMER BEACH REhLTY 

!:./ 3313 FAIRWAY OAK 5456 1ST COASTAL HUY -~ _9421fi.%SHpVIEw- L N = = -  ~~~ 

FERNANDINA BCH FL A M W I A  ISLAND FL kl -% 
82' 
,258 

FERNANDINA BCH FL 
PLT t 1518 32034 32034 ' 32034 -__ 

1;1 DR W I L L I A f l  H CL INE AMELIA I S .  HONTESSORI SCH FREDCRICK P NAUSE ., I 

-~ ,m . _I OYSTER CATUHE:R RD __ 14 -. SALT 6ARSH DR AMTLIA IIiL I ' L . n N T A T I E  -..- 

AnELIA ISLAND FL AMELIA ISLANI) FL AMELIA ISLAND FL 
FL.1 LLS18 

JOHNIE DAVIS DAVID D LW MARTHA L HENNEY 
1147 BEACH WALKER 1427 PL%ZI?OFIOAK5~RD_~~ - .. 1403 WEACHWALUER RD 

AMELIA ISLAND FL A n E L m  I!IL.O..ND FL AMELIA ISLAND FL. 

__- 32034 32034 32034 

~~. .~ 

~- ~ F1.T 0 j Z l € l  32034 ~ ~ ~ ? 2 o a 4  ~~ 32034---_- 2, 

GARY R FAI-MER DON R FIWHl. l i  JAUES ABROTT 

. 4448 SF'INNR1:EF. Dfi 4671 WNOA DR 10 WAX ~ 6YRTLE ~ ..~ ~ ~~~ 

MICHAEL Wl\rJWN 
1631 OCEAN FOhEST Wr 



EVERETT BLACK 
4191 CnPTAINS WAY I STEVE CHAPMAN 7 LARRY P I!E@lJ 

1768 MARINEI%S WALK 163-6- OCEAN FOREST DRIVE... 

AtinELIh ISLAND FL FERNANDSNA I!.i,l+i FL AHCLIA I S L W V  F L  ., -! 

RONALD F SHENK JOAN SHIPMAN ROES GORDON WOODWWTH , '  

32034 _- 32034 - - . .. _.-__ PL.T e IJLR- 32034 

_ _ _ . ~  17 ULICKTHORNE RD - 30-4lJEA HARSH RD ___ ~~ 4712 RIGGING DR 

enmm ISLAND FL AMELIA IGLANI) FL FERNANDINA HCH FL i;: !.? __ - P L T  $ Z R  32034 .32034 ' 32034 
__p_____ ___.._____ 

?I, 
ARTHUR WOODS PAMELA BELL ROEERT A LONG .., , 

CF 
~ 4310 CAfTA'INS ~ . . ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  W A L  1642 UCEhN FGriEYl DI.'., . ..ML?UUF~CI- OAK .. 

JOYCC h F A Y ~ E  
i833 UCFhN _VI1 LAGE DR 

JOCIN A t W I E  
4169 CAFTAINS WAY 



___--. -. c-h-dEL- E - c t m - ~ - . -  

1613 F L A N l A T I O N  OAKS L N  

AMELIA ISLAND FL FERNANDINA I:cn FL FERNANDINA REACH FL y 
PLT I 15jB 32034 32034- 32034 

MELINDA L I T T L E  THOMAS C ANDERSON ' NASSAU BEACH DEV VENTUSE 
4756 ST M R C  CT 5339 FLOkENCE POINT DR W O O  AMELIA ISLAND PRKWAY 

~ 

_- -. _~ 

FCRNANDINA RCH FL FERNANDIM tcti FL FERNANDINA BEACH FL 'I > 
PL1 t 1518 32034 3203_4_- 32034 

~ 

M I C H W L  C AZAR . 4957~SPW-IuI W S  CIRCLE 
ALMAND DAVIS RLDRS I N C  ALAN CLACK ':> "I 

.- 2977 PARK S ? I ? L L t r C E  __ 3213 FAIRWAY OAK 

FLRNANDINA mi FL FChNhr4VIllh I FHCH r L  AHELIA  ISLAND FL 
PLT : 9 5 l R  310?a 3?074 3?034 



_-- _. .___ 
JAUES ABWOTT 
4671 GEMM DR 

~ ~~~~~~~~~ . . ~~ 

DONALD W ~IILL UlCHOEL MICKELCllO 
3115 CLANS I?l.lIrF HI) 1576 PLANTATION OAKS TERR I 

-1 . ,  
:\I AMELIA ISLAND FL FERNANDINA WEACH FL FERNADINA BCH FL 

PLT 151R 32034 32034 

RICHM?D STEVENS 

32034 _ _  
wILLiau F'ARIS ' WOODROW E SCHUGGS 

1779 MARINERS WALK 5209 VJLL~~~-E; way- 1364 ~~~~~~ MI?SIN SAN CAHLq-~--- .~ 

PLT I 1518 32034 32034 -. ~ ~- ~~ - ~~ .. ~. 32034..p _ - ' 
AMELIA ISLAllD FL FERNANDINA BCti FL ., 1 AMELIA ISLAND FL 

~- ~- 

HENRY T EATON SUSAN CARTER 
4441 CAPTAINS WAY C/O MADDOX IN&_ -~ 

5337 FIRST r:nm'T HWY s 

UEL G UANDICK ) 
1? WELTED KINGFISHER RD ___ ___-_~..- 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~. AUELIA ISMND FL ,.. ' >  FERNANDINA WEACH FL FERNANDIM i:r~ki FL. 
rLT I ism 32034 31'034 - 

1775 REGATTA DR ~ ~ 

PLT 1510 32034 32034 ' 3~034 

32034 

JOHN FLYNU N L SZEP A VAL BRADLEY 
~ 4934 Su_nY,r!-l_,+nCH BLVD 1905 ATLaNTIC WAY 

... AMELIA ISLAND FL . ,  AMELIA ISLAND FL AMELIA I%ANI)  F L  

ALMOND WVIS BUILDERS INC 
2977 PARK SBUARE PLACE 

MICHAEL D STAUFFER __ -- . _ _ _ ~  PO rn ~~~ 

FERNANDINA WEACH FL FERNANIlIflA IKACH FL FERNCINDINA WEACH FL ' I  
FLT : isia 3 1 0 3 4  ~- 32034~~ ~. 

6LIWND DAVIS BUILDERS DEWAYNE WESl.CY TIN N DINH ) 

FERNANDINA WEACH FL AMELIA I % W u  FL. FERNANVINA REACH FL ) 

32034 

, .  4746 GULF-ELcL%Gjl_ 1396 HARRISON PT TRAIL _ _ ~ ~  ~~ 2977 ~~ PAFK SQUARE PLCCE 

32034 3?034 ~~~ - .~ ~~ 

~ E:LT_:--Iz= ~. .. - . ~. 

.- . ~~~ ~ 
~~~ 

32034 

TkMAIlA WESTFA1.L 
4729 WRTINIMJE CT 

DONALD J LmCII MICHAEL SCHEWELSKIE 
4945 SPANISH OAKS ClR 5462 uafistivi~w LN 

~~ .. 

0 n 



uavID E ~~ ~ . .  . ~~ 

TEPRI MIL1 I 
4 0 3 0  HINSON PLACE 4 9 4 7  SEAliATTtI !?R 

FERNANDINA NCU FL F E R N A N D I M  !IT.+ FL FIIRNANDINA BCH FL 7 ;  

32034 x 0 3 4  32034 

KEN R. SIRMANS CfiMlLLA ANTONIEL TERRY L MESSLER 
1784 JACKSON CT 4812 ST MCIRC CT- 480xWESTWlND CT 

FEkNRNDlNA RCH FL A h F L I A  I:.L.<.,<i> I L. FCkNANDINA HCH FL 
P L T ~ ~  I 1.5113 32034 

TIU M TRAYLOR MARY DAVIS FRANCIS REIDINCER 
4753r ; lKrsTREAM CT 4973 SPANlSH OAK C I R  ,. 

AMELIA ISLAND FL AMIIL1.A IBLA1ID FL FERNANDINA BCH FL 
PL.T t 1510 32034 

FRANK FINOCCHIO N I N A  M D I L L I t i G t i h H  GORDON BARNES 

~ -AT - :  ~ ?310 

32034 __ -- ~ ~ _ _ ~ _ - _ _  32u3.1 - _. ~. 

3 2 0 3 4  ' -. . . .- - 

4820 ST t1m.w 1053 OCEAN VILLAGE DR . .. .. _. ~~ 5341, F_LOK:CNCE-F:T DR 

FCRNANDSNA REACH FL. AMt'1.IA I!.l A , i i  I-L FERNANDINR BCH FL 
- 32034 32034 

LEONARD G HOGLE 

~ - ~ ~ ~ A ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ - ~ ~ ~  .~ - . 32034 ._ . . .F : L T  * ~'518 
nats w FRYBURG 

~~ 7 1 _ L L O N G x t l L N T D R  ~~ .... 3031 CLUB V I L L A  ~___ 
AMEL.IA ISLAND FL FENNANDINA r m c n  EL. AMELIA ISL.AND FL 

32034~ 32034 F'L.T C ~~.~ 55513 - 32034 .: ~ ~~~~~~~~ 
~~ ~~~~~ ~ __  

1" sEanaecL!vE_ L E  -- ~~ ~ 

ROBEKT tl HOLTON JOSEPH T COLLINS ' 3  ' 
1841 W E A N  V1L.LN.E DR ' 

L I S A  ti 1.OBEKTSON 
4741 ST MARC CT 

AI IELIA lSLAND FL rEt<NA+iDInW t:CH FL 
PI.1 i ' 5 1 . 8  3?034 '72034 

FERNANDINA m c n  FL 
3:'"34 



N'r~~~,~ i iEACH~l ,LVt i~ ,~ iUi iE~ ~~ ~~ 

- ~~ ~ - -~ ~~~ 

~ ~~~~ _ ~~~~~ - 
SAUNDRA HAYNER NASSAU Zi nL,I N u t i  \ L , "# l kE  ~ ~~~ 

5333 FLORENCE POINT 

FERNANDIM DCH FL 
PLT t 1518 

5456 F I R S T  CO.4ST HIGHWAY 4700 AUELIA ISLAND PKWY 

~, FERNANDINA REACH FL FERNANDINA BEACH FL .1 

32034 32034 32034 - -~ 
~ 

RAYMOND J MACWEEN JOHN FENNESTY 
5 4 3 0 - e W V I E W  L N  43 SEA MARSII KD - 

' JAMES LAWLER 
-- _ _  1874 6TLANTIC M Y  

FERNANDINA YCH FL FERANDINO HLH F L  FERNANDINA BCtl FL : )  

F ' L I  1 2 1 8  32034 32034 32034 ~ .- _ _ _ _ ~ _ _ _ . _ _  
,,/, 

j CRAIG HOOD MAX HERTWECK ,I . 

FERNANDINA PCH FL AMELI4  ISLAND FL ,?? :.-. 

MEG E M E L E N  
1247 CP;??*INS "4Y 5 UFRON OAKS CT ______ ~ - . _ _  1 -,." y -̂T.I-,c , 1 1 1  Y 

I ,~,"R.I.L.\I "--,. . 
'% . 
,,I1 

FERNANDINA BCH FL _- 32034 CL.T t 1518 32034 32??! .~ 

HAL nArHrn JOHN DOWNS 
47_449_SLiARC CT 40 MARSH CREFK KJ! 

C6RL STROM STEWART w w n y  MICHELE SCUTT 
5 UFSTWIND COURT 4734 S T ! E L C _ I - -  3 RAILRORD VINE' L T  75 ~~~ 474~  ~ .. -. 

, 



....... -. ~_ 
CHRISTOIHER DEVASIEE MICHAEL Wl!' m t < l Y  MI CtiAEL L. ACI<EWAN 
1635 FLANlATION OAKS L N  4742 ILE WIN CAY Cl P 0 BOX 1226 

FERNANDIW HCH FL FCRNA1)IH~I k:.H FL Ff.RNAND1NA WEACH FL ,:: 
PLT - : 1518 3?034 _____- "'034. . ~ ____ 32034-_ __- . . .  

i ' ,  
21 ' NASSAU WEACH D E M L  VENTURE V I R G I N I A  TAYLLOR GERALD KAMMAN 

3427 sEa nmsn fw PKWY 

FERNANDINA BEACH FL a M c L I A  I!ILIIIJI) r L  FERNANDINA WEACH FL '1 

15 ~ - C ~ l ~ ~ ~ ! E  RD ' .~ ~~47OO~n~nEL_In-ISLarrD - .. 

32034 32034 .......... ....... ~- _ - F L L : . _ . ~ s l a - -  32034 

NASSAU BEACH DEVEL VENTURE 6M WUTLER ROBERT > 
4700 ~ a t a m  ~ ~ ~ e r n  PKWY 6 WILLOW mlil) ~c_--_-~~ . I875 OC 

FERNANDINA WEACH FL m m i n  ISLWI, FL AMLLJA ISLAND FL i 

MARY L I T R I C O  G R I F F I T H  B DOYLE N A S S W  BEACH DEVEL VENTURE - ,  

A C L J A  ISLAND FL amixm ILACI.II) FL a M E L I a  ISLAND FL ? 
F L T  :15+S- 32034 L?c)34'.1~ ._ 

NnEisau BEACH DEVEL VENTURE ..., Nassau REACH DEVEL VENTURE Nassau BCACI I DEVEL VE:NTI.IRC 
5436_~Iw.. c ~ ~ s ~ I ( I G n w ~ Y  5456FgSTl ; l f iST-HWY ~ ~ =sa FIFSTCOaSLHUYL ~ __~ 

FLL:>!3,.8 32034 3?034 32034 

i790 JACK?&CCT 10 DUNES CSW 5456 F I R S T  

A C L I A  ISLAND FL AMELIA IE:l..AND FL AMELIA ISLAND FL 
PLT 1518_~~ 33>.32 32034 , .. 32034 

REWECCA CHEWS JIM WIGT.INS CUR1 L DOUGLFS 

........ _ 
.. 

4910 GENOA ..... DR 2206 HEACHWI:!'?D_KD..~ ............... X Pa! ! E Y K ~ - ~ . ~ - ~ - - - - ~ ~ - . ~  

' AMELIA ISLAND FL AMELIA I l i L h l i l l  FL FTRNADINA BEACH FL > j  
317 CENTRE ST 

.~ 32034 37034 . ~ r ' L ' _ * _ . . 1 . ? 1 9 ~ _ _ ~ _ ~ ~  -p_~-3?034. ........... ~ - . ~ ~ _ _ _  ... .... 

w I L L r A n  JR HUNT JEFFREY I l A i i l  2 HERB ADAMS 
5109 ....... SEA C W S E  DR .... 
c4 

&737?!LESJ:'--_ 3fI MAkSH CREEK RD ........... 

AMELIA 1SLAND FL FE.RNilNDINA WCH FL :, 
............ . . . . .  3?03?% ~~ .- FL.1 : ~ 2 S l U _ _ _ ~ ~ _  32034 3?034 

FFRNANDINA BCH FL w E L I n  I ' , L W ~ I !  I-L 
. ~~~ I ' l l  !.?l?. 3?03 . .  . . . . . . . . .  

PERRY W RUFFINGTON RON V FLICI( 
2148 SADLER RD 
S U I l E  io0 .... 

enEt i a  J S L ~ N I )  FL Anr! I.*. I '  ! t, 11, F I  

F L I  : ~~~~ 1518 . 33034 ~ ~ ~~ 

DRN C JANICAU 
9-05 S P h l I ' i H  OAK C I R  ..-__ ~- ~~ ............. ... 

FERNANDINA OCH FL FERNANDl8W l i W  i : L  AnCL.IA 1:SLAND FL 
P1.T .L (519 32034 32939 3203" 



,> 
AVELIA ISLAND FL FERNADINA XCACH F L  FERNADINA BEACH FL 

32034 32034 32034 _ _ _ ~ - . ~  .~~ -F'LTC..i?S-__ 
THOMAS P ROWE ' W I L L I A M  W HAERTHER J FRANKLIN STALLWOOD 

5 BEACHWALKER RD 85 s E ~ n ~ I s _ t l , D _  1340 SEA MARSH CV ~- 
AMELIA ISLAND FL M E L I A  I!:;LQt<D F L  AMELIA ISLAND FL : - l  

_- ~ 

F L T  0 151s 32034 32034 320340147 

W R Y  LOUISE FREEMAN TOM GLENN ELTON STUBBS 

- 

- 52W LEEWARD COVE 

AMELIA ISLAND FL FERNhNI!It.'t1 1,CH FL FCliNANDlNA WCH FL 
FLT I I518 320340167 

CHARLES D SMITH TOD GARNtR 

__ 1320 . SEA W R S H  CV 5213 L E E W A R D E  - 

320340173 ~- 320340173 - , .. ~. 

. 5339 LEEWARD ~ CY 5205 LEEWAHD CV 

FERNANDINA WCH FL FERNANDIFlA ICH F L  
F L T  5 1518 320340173 3 2 c 5 s 7 2  320340176 

RONALD SHRODER DEBBIE OI..SEN HUGH/MARILYN CULLEN 
4909 GENOA DR 

AMELIA ISLAND FL AMELIA ISLAi.iW FL AMELIA ISL FL 
PL T ~~~ :~- i~sia 320340177 -~--3203!(?7?.. ~ 320340178 

JAMES A O'CONNELL mHN S SCIACCLI W I L L I A M  PLEASANT 

._ 

4906 GENIJA 4534 RIGGING way ,. . - I)R ,. ~ _ _ _  

.~ ~~ 7069  SALT_ M n E H  DR 1830 H?!!!%!GL&?~ P 0 ROX 1298..-~..~_-._- 

FERNANDING BCH FL FERNANDInQ I:Ch FL. FE.RNANDINA.BEACH FL 
PI.1 t 151a 320340214 320340220 3?03412?1l 

HOWARD F WELLS AHELIA PLANTATION CU AMELIA PLANTATION CU 

3000 F I l i S T  COASl HWY 

~~~~~~ ~~ - .. . ~~~~~~~~ 

~ 8 . RED . MAPLE RD ~ . ! c _ c I S _ + a v ? & ~ ~ - ~  . ~~ 

1 .~ . I  FCRNANDJNR BEACH FL A h E L I A  ISLAND F L  . .- 
320342374 ._ ~~ ---~-'L_T_* -I??_'?_- 320342X5 

SANDPIPER tiEar:n tionEs 

FKKNRNI)INA RCH ri. 

C/O AMELIA IS1.AND MNGVT 
3000 F I R S T  COAST HWY 

320342324 . ~~ . . . 3:'0342'7?4 3?034?3?4 ,, ~ --. ~~ . 
~ ~ ~ ~ _- ~ 

F'LT C 55I:J 

AMELIA PLANTATION 'CO 
ACCTS PAYaeLE __ 
3000 Fl l iST  COAST HWY 
AMELIA ISLAND FL 

AMELIA PI A N I H r I O N  CXJ AMELIA FLANTATIUN CO 
.. KCT? . PAYABLE - , ~ 

3000 FIRST coasi HWY 
anurn ISLAND FL 

P I T  : 1518 3?0:417:'4 7?0342324 3?0:a4?3?4 



. .. .. . __ .. .- . - . .. .. .- -. . .. .. , - 
-~ P L T  0 1510 3 2 0 3 4 2 3 2 4  3 2 0 3 4 2 3 2 4  320342324 . 

M E L I A  PLANTATION CO AMELIA PLANTATION CO 

3000 F I R S T  COAST HWY 3000 r I R m  coasr H W ~  3000 F I R S T  COAST HWY 
t,MELIa IsLaNn FL A n E L I a  I::LCWD TL AMELIA ISLAND FL 

,>;/ J a i i ~ m  PLaNTarmi co 
_ - L _ - ~ c ~ s  m Y a B L E  c/o a c c z a Y n w L E  ~ ACCTS PAYABLE i?' 

. - .~~  ~ .. .._. P L T  ~- 1518 3 2 0 3 4 2 3 2 4  3.?034?324 ~ ~.,, 3 2 0 3 4 2 3 5 4  - 
? 
.: ' ,  
(I! 

~ __.. __-~---__ 
, ,  

~. 

anELIa w m u a T I o N  co AMELIA PLANTATION CO W E L I A  PLANTATION CO ,* . ' .  

AMELIA PLANTATION CO PEACH WALKER V I L L A  ASSN K A C H  WALKER V I L L A  ASSN 

3000 F I R S T  COAST HWY 
AHELIA ISLAND FL A~~FLIA IL.I.O~JV r L  At iELIA ISLAND FL 
FL T--:pm10 320342324 3 2 0 3 4 2 3 2 4  . 320342324 

BEACH WALKER V I L L A  ASSN BEACH WAL.KER V I L L A  ASSN REACH WALKER V I L L A  ASSN 

3000 F I R S T  COAST HWY ..__ ACCTS -~ PayamLE 3000 F I R S T  ~1~STJ'W~ ~ 

3000 F_IsST COeST HWY 3 0 0 o ~ ~ ~ ~ r ~ ~ C o n s T - ~ H l l l  ~ "OO? FErcoA?L~Hwu. 
AMELIA I s L a N n  FL A n E L I n  I~;LANI~ FL AMELIA ISLAND F L  I 

3 2 0 3 42 3 2 4 
~ ~ - ~ ~ ~ ~ - . . ~ ~ ~ ~ p ~ ~ ~ ~  f L T  5 1518 3203423?4 ~ .. 3 1 0 3 4 1 3 2 4  ~~ ~~ ~ . . ~~ ~ ~ ~ ~ . .  ~ ~ _ 

CAPTAINS COURT V I L L A  ASSN SHI.PWATCI1 VSl~L(3 6LVitl 
3000 F I R S T  CDAST HWY 3000 F I R S T  C.CinST t l W > '  
_ ~ p ~ ~  

SHIPWATCH V I L L A  ASSN 
3000 F IRST COAST HWY 

~~ ~ .~ 

AMELIA RETREAT A H R I A  KETREAl  

A W L 1 6  PLANTATION CD LDNC I ' D I t I l  I r i L I .  r'o RE SJDENLE COhtiDN F'OCrl 

2 
0 
r i l  

3 
C 
O n 



I 
RLIWERT ic JARVIS ISLAND EDUCATION I N C  

AMELIA I S L  PLANTATION 

FERNANDINR RCH FL A i i E L l A  ISLAND FL 
PLT e 1~518 310342619 

THE CRAFT CWHOARD 
~.~ AMEL I L L S L A N D _  PLAmT IoK AMELIA 'sE!D_n_cpiT-.~ C/O ~ ASSN MGMT 
VILLAGE V I L L A  t 4  AMELIA ISLW4D I'LhNTATICIN AMELIA ISLAND PLANTATION 

- ~ F'LT .~~~~. .  0 x 8  320343186 320343186 320243186 

aIP COMMUNI IY ASSN ' S E A  DUNES C O W  ASSN 

AMELIA ISLAND FL 3 

A I P  COMMUNITY ASSN w i u a s s  CONW ASSN -1 

> 

a E L I a  ISLAND FL AMELIA I::LC,IID FL 

.._~__-~____ 

TURTLE DUNES CONDO ASSN 
C/o&SSN MGMT AMELIA ISLAND M G L  C / O A E L I A  ISLAND M G K l  
AMELIA ISLAND PLANTATION M E L I A  I S L  F'LhNTKrION 3000 F I R S T  COAST HWY 
a t m i A  IS~AND FL m E L I a  isi.am rL AMELIA ISLAND FL. 
F L T  ~- Q 1518 320343186 . 320343186 .. - - 

AMELIA ISLAND co ~ I P  AMELIA PLANTATIDN CO 
x acms PaYaaLE AMELIA I ? L M A N A G E E N T  AHELIA ISLAND PLANTATION 

AMELIA ISLAND FL AMELIA 1Sl.AND AMELIA ISLAND FL 
F'LT + I518 320343186 370333198 320343198 

REACH WALKER ASSN SANDCASTLES ASSN AMELIA ISLAND CO 
C/O ASSN .- MGNT AMELIA ISLAND F'LANTATION X ACCXS-PAYABLE 
AMELIA I S L  F'LANTATIZN 

3000 FIRST cnafir UWY s 

AMELIA ISL P L A N l A T I O N  
aMEL1a ISL.AND FL m m I a  r d i . a r m  FL w n z a  ISLAND FL 

amma ISLAND co 
___ -_ PLT e 1518 . 320343198 320343198' y2O3431V8 

FLORENCE POINT HOPtEOWNERS H E MCELROY j 

FERNANDINA I'CH FL. FfXNANDINA HCH FL 1 

~ Y~ CImtS!DL~-WK 520 CENTRE ST 4482 SPINNAKER CT 
AMELIA ISLAND MCT UARNETT IlhNI< K BTLL.INGE; 
AME:LlA ISLAND FL 

.~~ .__ PLT t I518 3203433 98 320343937 320344300 
~ 

JACK M FETTERHOFF S Y L V I A  LLiuE TAYLOR EDWARDS _- 4378 SF'INNAKER DR 4445 SPINNAKER DR 

ClMELIR ISLAND FL FERNANDIM 5.1 FI r L  FLRNANDINA UCH FL 

.. __..-__.__ 4464 SPINAKER 

~ F'LT ~.~ ~ t 320344300 ~ ~~_~~3L'0344F? 320344350 ~~' 

JAMES F DEAL L O U I S  D LOWE GEORGE R H E I L M W  
~~~~ ~~~~ ~- ~ 

~ 4438 SPJ!F4KER_-DR 4431 SPIt!hUEP DR 427.6, CaPTAINS -WAY ~ ~~ ~ ~~~ ~~~ 

~, 

FERNANDINA HCH FL.  ai.irx1.a ILL ri. W I E L I A  ISLAND FL 
3:'034435? 

~~ ~~~~~~ ~ ~~~ ~~~~ ~ . .~~. . .  ~ ~~ ~ ~ ~ + '55H 3?0:.44I.i11! .. 3201144350 ~ ~ 

RIIEERT 0 UEAVE:R W I L L I A M  T MANl.EY 
4269 C A r l A I N S  UAY 

4?7-C?AlNS~WCII ~ ~- ~ ~~ ~~ ~~~ -. ~ - - - 

f i f i f 1 L T A  I S I A N F  FL 
320344351 

FCRNANDINA l lCH FL m r . ~ . r A  ~ ' . i ~ r * > ?  ri. 
.. ~~~ . . . . . . . . .. .- . F'LT 0- '5?- 3:,0344:; :I 2 ~ 3X2344351 

CLYDE HOLSCLhW CDr? . I  L r:nLI:Li ViiNESSA R TOMHEPLIN 

~~ ~ ~~~ ~ ~ 

. .~  ~ ~ . .~ ~~ ~ ~ ~~ ~ 

41'75 ca t . ' r r3 rNs  ~ ~ WAY - ~~~ ~ 42iCl C A F ' I A ~ N ~  U4Y ~~ 4 3 w  C n V r c l ~ N s ~  U?Y . , . 

F L T ~  :. 1518 - 370344351 3203443:il ~ .. 320344351 ,. ~~~ 

~ ~ ~ ~~~ _ _  
AMELIA ISLAND FL F E l ~ N A t . l n 1 ~ 4  1:i'LI F L  AMFL.IA I S L a N D  FL 

.~.. ~ ~ ~~~ ~ ~. .. 

JEFF WALLIKONIS CR1.G c cii:;IrL.LO MICHmQEL L RODRIGUEZ 
4339 CAPTAIN 'S WAY 

FEHNANDINA REACH FL 

~ ~~, ~~~~~ . ~~ . ~~~ ~. .. -4~92~sAsz3E!?5y~ ~~~ ~. 4305 caF'inir.iTi UAY 

I'LT t 5590 3?034435 370344355 3?0744%! 

~~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ . .. ~~~~ ~ ~ ~~~ ~ 

FERNeNDINA WCH FL 



~~~ 

HAL J TtlOUFSON 
4367 CAF'TAINS WfiY 

-. 
FERNANDINA SFIICH FL.  AMELIA ISLAND FL FERNANDINA BEACH FL 

32O34435lp__.--.~.__ 320344351 _____-.. __ PLT t 1518 ~ 320344352 ~. 

C R B E R t M R  RALPH L n a c v o t m v  JR ' c D B a n L  
4436 S FLETCHER AV ISLANU CAPITOL CORP,_ % U I ~ L k I a f i  BERTKE 

FERNANDINA BCH FL 
PLT c 1519 320344359 3 2 0 3 4 4 1 _ 3 0 _ _ ~ - - ~ ~ ~ - -  320344742 

1890 S 14TH S1E 305 18YO S 1 4 l H  S1 SUITE 201 
.wELIA ISL~ND r L  FERNANDINA REACH FL 



- -  AMELIA ISLlWD FL AMELIA IBL/':JI, FL FLRN&NDINA ECH FL __ ~ PLT 1518 320345025 32034r030 320345030 
~~~ ~- _ 

JOHN A UORRIS THOMAS HARPION a ROBERT C KATES a ,  
1363 MISSIUN SAN CARLOS 1375 MIS= ~'f!N-.c6+FLos--.- ~ ,- 

1395 MISSION SlW CARLOS __ 
AMELIA ISLAND FL AnELm ISIL~:ID FL AMELIA ISLAND FL I PLT : is10 3?0545@31 320345051 I [ ,  

TIMOTHY GhLLKHER ROBERT AL LEI4 ALLEN CURTIS .:: -) 
'::, 3 

32'034~X331 . . ~ ~~ 
.__ __ 

1379 MISSION SAN cnwos 1391 MISSlGN SilN CANLOS 1399 MISSION SAN CARLOS __-. . . ~ 

'>bi 
AMELIA ISLAND FL AMELIA 15,lLntJc FL FERNANDINA wcti rL 
FL:. ..?si8 310345c131 320345031 320345031 

,.e, 
KEITH HAMILTON ED R TUCKER JOHN A MOWIS ,,I ~1 

~ ~~ 1387 MISSION SANCARLOS DH 1371 MSSN SAN-CARLOS DR 1363 MISSIDN SAN CARLOS ! i d  

61' 
AMELIA ISLAND FL FERNRNDIMO RCH FL AMELIA ISL.4ND FL ,,;i ?$ 

32034503%. 24 - 
2;, 

- ~- 320342Mi ___ P1.T t 1518 320345C31 

DAVID MCWHORTER DONALD B WkLLlEkS LTSh EFLING 
1388 W PLANTATION FT -- 1392 .~ PLANTRTION ~~~ _____ PT DR ~ 13'8 FLANTATIOK!LL'R~__~ ~ ~~ ~~~ 

r.1, .: 

AMELIA ISL FL AMEl . lA  IriL.RM> FL FERNANDINA BCH FL * !  
8 ,  

_ - ,  320345033 __ 320345033 
~~~~~~~~~~ 

-. FLT $-~= 320345033 

LISA WESlBERRY WAYNE I% r.mi:mC MARK PEPPLER 

,i: 
~ ~~ 

1373 RANTATIDN PT DR ~~~ 1377 PLANTATION FT DR 1301 PLANlAIICIN F-1 I>H 

- .% .. FCRNANDINA BCH FL APIPLlrI I i , L h ! r I ,  1 L FCRNANDINA BEACH FL 
_. ~~ ~ 1 5 1 8  ~ -~ 320345034 320345034 320345034 

~ ~ 

WILLIAM HOGRN JIM St?NFS 
1 RED CF-DAR RD IO REI, C!'I!PL ('I, 

SlARR E TOLLEYUN 
J KED CtMh RD 



.., I 
I 

! 



FERNANDINA BCH FL FERNANDINA r m  FL FERNANDINA BCH FL ? ~, 
320345045 __ ~_.32"345045 ~_ ~ ____ ~ ~.~~ PLT * l 5 i 8  320345045 

F ' U  C BOSLAND DR JAMES G HLC.LlL1.Y J ROBERT HARMAN 

~~~~~~ ~~ _ .____~~__ 

16 SEA ____ M K S H  RD 40sEA HHFSH f.;D - 30 SEA MARSH RD .- 

AMELIA ISLRCID FL FEKNANDINA IcCW FL. FERNANDINA BCU FL , I  ' 

.? 

~____.__ F L T  e 15i8 320345045 _ _ _ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 3 ? 0 3 4 " ~ ~ _ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ . . .  ~ -~ ~ 320345045 ~ 

RICHARD A BOLT S J KENNARD DR JAMES D C GOWANS 
78 SEA MARSH RD io4 SEA MAllliH l.'D 102 SEA MARSH RD ;,> -______ 
FERNANDINA BCII FIL Fttwfiwmn iici.! ri. FCRNANDINA RCH FL :: 

320345047 - 320345047 ___ ~ ~- PLT : i518 320345046 
,. 

M W MERRITT JANICE A HRANCH VICTOR E UCNAIR 
100 SEA M R S H  RD 1iO SEA M A R S S D  io6  SEA MARSH RD 

~ ,,,I ~~~~~~~ ,. ~ 

i i i ,  
,:I f I 

3:!G345047 320315047 N j  

DUDLEY B FITZGERALD FRANCIS I 'ELLINO W MAYO SMITH . .~,  

,>:I .- 
FERNANDINA WCH FL AME.LIA IS1 C"l? FL FERNANDINA BCH FL N,, ~' 

AMELIA ISLAND F L  AMFLIA 1:;L. FL FERNANDINA BCH FL 
PLT I j.518 

,i/ 
320345047 ~ 

~ . 

l l ( r  SEA M A R W  RD 304R SEA MARSH RD -~ 
125, 

~. ~ ~ . . ~ ~  128 SEA MARSH RD 
~~~ __ 

__ PLT e 3528- 320345049 320345049 320345050 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ _ _ _ ~ - . - -  

RANSIIN G R I F F I N  
300-VVSEA MARSH-hV- 

I FERNANDINA PCH FL AMELIA ISLAND FL FETiNANDIN.4 HCH FL 
F I T  L i v n  ~'034:.r55 320195055 3?n3*50f? 

I 



_~ .__ ~ 

SANDRA 1, MOORE ARTHLR L NLLYUN SUSAN SFRXUE---- 
33i i  SEA MARSH RD 3437 FIDDLEUS WEND 3435 FIDDLERS WND 

FCRNRNUINA WCH FL AMELIA ISLANI) FL FERNANDINA BCH FL - 
CURT TACY SIDNEY L OWMICHUE ' HOBWT H f f0CKWI-L  

~~ _~ 3433 FIDDLERS-PLANTATION -. .. _. . - 3429 FIDDLERS BEND 3417 FXDMTRS BND 
AKELIA PLANTATION 

W E L I A  ISLAND FL FERNANDINA WCH FL FERNANDINA BCH FL 
PLT - i518 3 2 E 0 5 9  320345059 

LINDSAY F M A R K W  E T STODDWT 
3411 FIDDLERS WEND 

AMELIA ISLAND FL 
F'LT t 

, - ~~~~ ~ PLT ~-2SLa 310345058 320349059 32=0:9 

320345059 . _ _  
'1 

AMELIA ISLAND FL AMELIA I S L  FL '1 

WALTER ANDEFSCN P H I L I P  W DOL.AN TOM MULLEN _ I  

FERNANDINA WCH FL AMELIA I S L  FL FE.RNANDINA BCH FL . - r  

3439 SEA MARSH RD - --~-- 

320345059 320345059 320345059 -. 

3519 J1D~DL-T.S WEND 4 SWEETMTCH O M S  9 W T E R  DAK RD 

320345061 __ .~ PL.7 : ~ 1518 320345059 320345060 

ROLLINS SNELLING ANTHONY .I LCGCIO ARTHUR P HARTMAN 
9 wRTER.ORK..?!, 

FERNANDINA OCH FL F'ERNANDINA BCH FL FERNANDINA WCH FL 
PLT t i5iB 

JOHN ANDf6WS C C WREWER S K N E I L L  , 
4- wrLCow P N n E  8 WILLOW POND HD 

FERNANDINA wcn FL FEFtNANDIrlh 1tC.I-I FL FERNANDINA BCH FL 

i WATER nAK RD ii  WATER ~- OAK . . -  RD _- ~~ ~ ~~~~___-___.~.. ~~~ . ~ 

,., , 
3203_4_5061 320345061 .. . ~~ ~ 3??????6' Nil . 

... . - . 3 - W?-LPW.POND.!?- _ ~~~ ~~~~ ~ ... 

~~ ~~ -!!Z !--e>?.- -.- -~ 3203450(,? 320345062 -~--3"34506? .. ... ~- 

AMELIA ISLAND FL FERNANDINA I L H FL. 
F I 1 t  15111 ?Y.O34',,.L? _ 

PLANTATION INTERIORS I N C  
A M E L I ~ _ l S L ~ N D  F'LANTATION ~ ~~~~~ ~~~ 

SFiNDCASl L E  AS9N 
AHFl 16 ISLAND f LANT(IT10N 

FEftNANDIIJA I!L:U FL FERNANDINA BCH FL 
320345?66 320345406 320345401, 

0 

k 



-nhHv Huki- ~- 

5375 FLORENCE PT 

rl,ctiac-~ .HENDF\iX- . ~ 

5X37 FLORENCE PT DR 

BUD WESTHORELAND J J KERN 
5 4 1 7  FLORENCE PT DH 5451 FLOKENCE PT DR 

~ ~- -- .- 

PAUL J JOHYSON 
5?3? FLCIWNCL F T  DR 

TERRY D W I L L  AFORD 
5'144 G ~ F A T  naK CJ-_ 

FCRNANDINA HCH FL FCIkNANUlNA &:it+ FL 
FlLl c 171s 2:'1:41,110 7 2 0 3 4 5 4 3 3  

HUGH c R r n  
5 4 0 3  FLORENCE PT DR _ _  



W I N i i E  i i I t%iNBOTi%n 
2328 HICKORY NUT CT 

~- .~p~-- 

5446 HARSHVIEW L N  

AMELIA ISLAND FL L '  FERNANDItl6 HCH F L  
' ,  

FCRNANDINO WEACH FL 
320345444 %CT . lsla _..__ 320345433 ~~~ - . ~~ -p -_3+4~c :  ~ 

WILLIAM I: nnoF:c ' RALPH A CHRISTENSEN DAN CLOWER 
5470~jM$RSHVIEW L N  5 4 9 7 e H S H V I E W I I I  ~. -p~ 5415 MARSHVIEW .~~ L N  -- - 

< 
FERNANDINA WCH FL FERNANDINA FCh FL FERNANDIN6 BCH FL 

~ ~ ~ . . .  -- F'LT t~ ~ / 5 1 4 _ ~ - ~ - - ~ 3 ~ ~ . - . ~ _ _ _ _ _ -  ~~ . .~~ 32034544~7 ~ ~- - , .3?034E_-_  _- 
STEPHEN R BURNS JAMES DEMARCO PETROFERM USA : I  

FERNANDINA B c t i  FL a k E L I A  ISLAND FL FERN~NDINA mcci FL '1 
FLT C 1520 3 2 c 9 7 4 4 5  3110345463 - 

9415 FIRST COAST HWY 
BLDG 3 

5449 maRsnviEw 5441 MARSHVILW LANE 
_~p~_ . LN- 

__~__- 320345445 _-.__ ~.~ 

SUMMER BCH A W N I T i E S  LTD 

4700 AMELIA I S L  PKWY 
AMELIA ISLAND FL 

3203%!??1__._ 3.20345901 

PETROFERM USA STOKES-O'S1EE.N 
5i:5 FlKsT T D S T  HV'? ATTE MR"ELL ATTN HARK CARLTW 

FERNANDINA HCH FL AMELIA ISLAND FL 

__- .~ 
BLDG 3 4700 aiiEL.i& ISL FKWAY 

PLT C i5iQ 320345463 -. - 

0 
11 



_..__ VE.RSSFL.EX ~~ ~ CONlhACTORS 
V ~ ~ S ~ F L E ~ ' - ~ O N ~ f i ~ C T O f ~  71% 
4748 LE MON c a y  CT 4748 L E  MlN 

AMELIA ISLAND FL 
PLT t 1518 3203455$3 32034Ti-13 320345513 

VERSWLEX CONTRACTORS I N C  JOHN STIFTER ' WRISTOPHER W R E N  
4748 LE MON CAY CT 4749 MARTINIQUE CT 4805 W\RTI_NIWE CT 

AMELIA ISLAND FL 

4748 L E  MON CAY CT 

AMELIA ISLAM) FL AMELIA ISLAND FL 

~ ~ . ~ .  - 

_ 

AMELIA Ihl CJ10 F L  FE.RNANDINA BCH R ,il 1 
320345513 320345514 - 320345515 F L T  c m a  

4811 M A R T I N I Q M  CDURT 4924 PLANTATlON (UIKB DR .______- 
FRANK CREMONA 
4920 PLIWITATIDN O M S  DR 

FERNANDINA BCH FL 

J DONALD WOOD LEE SIPPLE 

atimr6 ISLAND FL FERNAldDIdA I?CH FL 
320345519 32034551_8 320345518 

~~ ~ PLT i 1518 

JEFFREV R SHIPMAN 
4923 P L A N T S I D N  OAKS DR 

FERNANDIN6 BCH FL 

PAMELA MCNABB CHARLES B TIJRNER 
4922 PLANTATICN- OAKS DR 

FCRNANDINA BCH FL 

4925 PLANTATION WKS DR 

FERNANDINA IICH FL 
!L:!-*..-!Z1!-..- 32034'5918 320345519_ 32054551.9 ~~ 

4921 PL+NT~~<ON-OA~l(S 14:!8 FL.l')l:m7JUN. O ? l ( S . l N ~ - _ ~ ~ _ . ,  , ~ ~_ 1930-PCaNTnrroNOn~SLN .. ~.. 
FRED ENGELHARDT JOHN F BAILEY TIM MCCOY 

. . .~ 

FERNANDINA BCH FL FERNANDINA ECH FL FERNANDINA kCH FL 
320345520 3?03455?0 . ~~~ .. .. ~~ ~ F L T ~ t ~  151s 32034~519 __ 

RANDY WAFCREN WNGLlS LINDERBACH JAMES/SUSAN SMITH 
1404 FLtWT~hTION OAKS L N  1415 P L A Y T E J ~ 9 N  ,OAKS L N  ~14~~9..TLa_NTaTIflN-O~KsLN -~ ~~ ~ ~ 

FERNANDINA BCH FL FEkNANDINA BCH FL 
3?03455?~~ , 320345521 

~ . ~ .. ~~ ~~~ . .PL.T ~: 1 5 f ? L  320345570 ~~ ~ ~ ~ 

BYRON A TREeDWELL DAVID D MUDD 
. ~ F'L 6N:vrpN-qasL ~.?~~.PJ+NT?TION OAI(S 

FtRNANDlNA BCU FL FF.RNANDIi<ia ~:r.i.I FL FCRNIWDINA HCH FL 
320345522 3?L':5455:')2 F'LT.t 1518 ~~ 3203455:!" .. -~ ~~ 

IriZ4 FLhNlAT ION OfdiS 1 .~ 1642 FL.ANTATIDN 06115 L N  ~ ~~ ~ ~ ~ ~~~ ~~ 

,~ -. ~~~~~~~~ . .  . . 
CHARLES STEINI!AMP RDflERT H LRNSUELL 

~~ 



-1 FERNANDINA ACH FL FERNANDIW W.H FL FrRNANDlNA RCH FL ,, , 

PLT : IZ18 320347526 -~ . ~. 

ORVAL R GASTER JAMES U CINDf-liSUN 
1573 PLANTATION OAKS TER 1570 FLANTATI.@ OAKS TER 1569 P L A t ~ T A ~ ~ ~ ~ N D A K S T E F [ ~ ~  .~ ~ - 

FERtW+NDINA RCH FL FERNANDINA WCH FL FERNANDIN0 1'i.H F L  
K T  I s l e  320345527 320345527. ~ ~ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

320345526 3203455?6-- It.! 

' U I K E  W R L I N G  

320345527 

ROBERT LOVING UARREN G LAUSON J I W J U D Y  AVERY > 
1603 REGATTA VR 1558 PLANTeTION OAKS TER 1535 F'LANTRTlDN OAUS TER 

I,' FERNANVINA RCH FL , .  . ,  e t i E L i A  ISLAND FL FEriNANVItJA RCH FL 
320345530 320345527 m T  I 151e 3?0345527 - 

;;;I 

1;; 
:bI1 

4$ 
::I 
. ~ ,  

GARY W F E Y  GEORGE SF'ANXEL J C RERCHOLT 
1 6 c R E G A T T A ~  DR 1630 REGATTA DR ..__ 1622 REGATTA VR , i .  FERNANDINA REACH FL AUELIA IGLANI, F L  A U E l I A  ISLAND FL 8b ~. 
PLT * 1518 320345530 ~ . .  ___.  32034573; ~_ 320345537 

J C BLACK JEAN V WTEDUAN 
1652 REGATTA DR 1660 I<EGATTh IIR - 

~ 

FERNkNDINA RCH FL AUCLI6  ]:$LAND FL FERNANDINA BCH FL 
-~ 320345333 PLT * 1518 320345533 5%0?45533. ~ __ 

1738 . REGATTA DR 1744REGATTR..D% ~ .~ ~ 4704_F?'GG'_NC-!L~~_ ~ ~~ 

F'LT I . 1.518 320345534 ~~ 3 2 0 3 4 5 5 3 1 . .  ~ ~~~ 

W F KPHERSUN DONALD CANTIN A K I E  ADAUS 

ArLL.l, ,? I!,I.<4<41) F L  FtfiNANDIIJA hCH T L  FERNANDINA RCH FL 
~- ~_ ~ 

320345537 



CLYv-E~~D-BoiLE - 
4 7 1 6  YACHTSMAN DR 

.~ . wILLIam ~~ PETIT~ 
GEOFFREY ii  i i t i i s  

4919 YAlCHSMAN DR 4 7 1 2  YACHTTIAN DR 

LCDR I I I C H W L  J LAURENT DONALD A WINSLOW ' N N E  M I N I  
1587 REGATTA DR 1583 REGATTA DR 1597 REGf iTTLJEL __- 

OIIELIA ISL.AND FL AMELIA ISIL(rUI> F L  FERNANDINA BCH FL L >  
F L T  : - 1 5 1 0  -- 3203455i58 ~ 320345558 .. . - ~ ~ ~  

~~ ~- 

~~ 

3 2 0 3 4 5 5 5 8  

BONNIE B RIDLEY fl C BATSON DAVID HOWARD 
1585 M G A T T A  DR 1794 ARBOR DR 1799 ARBOR DR 

AHELIA ISL-AND FL AMCLIA ISLOl'I! 1-L FE.RNANDINA BCH FL 

. ~ . ~  
5115 AMEt..Ih 1SL F K Y  

3 2 0 3 4 3 6 0 2  
~ ~~ ~. . ~ F'LT. ~*_2.?lr,. .. ~ 320345558 ~ --~??E??'?'-- 

,I 1 
FREDERIC GHAHAfl E D T l H  M MOORE Rf l  R I Z Z O  

1792 ~&FSOH-DR 
,111 

1793 A E E ! % D ! ~ - - ~ - - -  1787 ARBOR DR 

GETTIG CONSTRUCTION I N C  LARRY HAFTEL 
j 786 FAIRWAY I'IR 39- w ~ ~ c n . w o o D  .no+!, ~~ ~ . 

FERNANDINA WCH FL JACI(S(INV1LL.C FL 
P1.T I I518 ?2!17.4561 t 32074:4l I. 

-, FERYANDINA BCH FL -3 

3 2 0 3 4 5 6 0 2  _ _ _ ~  
GETTIG CONSTRUCTION I 

39-!L4?3!!02DL<L_ . ~ 

AMELIA ISLAND FL I 
320345602 ~ 

~ .... ~ - 

DON FULLER 1 
1797 F A J R W + T D L  ~- ~~~ 

.) FERNANDINA BCH FL 
3 2 0 3 4 5 6 0 6  

~ ~. .. ~ .. ~. ~~ 

SlDNEY EALL 
1701 HAMflOCK PH 

DCROWH C M E Y  
1/84 HAMMOCK DR lil 

I 

0 n 



FEIINANDINA IlCH FL FERNANDINA BCM FL AMELIA ISLAND FL 
F L T  C 1518 320345614 320347~6~&l- .- 32034c555 4 

KENNETH SPITZFORM c a a  R FYE 

__ - 
' RET LTC MYERS KURTZ USA 

~~ 

1799 JACKSON CT 1785 JIICKSON CT 1787 JACKSON CT ~ 

FERNANDINA BCH FL FEMNANDIIJR rWiCU FL FERNANDINA BCH FL 
320345616 

~~~ ..~. _ _ ~ ~  320345615 ____ ___ PLT c 1518 320345615 ~ 

LUTMER R PIU; 
1630 OCEAN FOHEST DR 

V I R G I N I A  G E M  WALT/DEWPIE MISCHLEY 
1797 JfCKSON CT 1637 OCEAN F-IJREST DR 

FFRNANDINA BCH FL FERNANWINA VCU FI. FCRNONDINA BCH FL 
PL.T t 1518 320345616 320345623 320345624 

JDRG M HOST BRUCE BALOCH RICHARD A DECRUCHV 
1620 OCEAN FOREST DR (634 OCEAN FDREST DR 163E OCEAN FOREST DR 

FERNANDINA BCH FL FEriNal4DIIJA nC:H FL FCRNANDINh BCH FL 
PLT C 1518 320545624 32L355%2.---_ ~ - 320345324 

NICK SINGER 

~-~~__L-__  - 

~. 
~ ~~~ . 

- 
RICHARD r< RWiE J I M / L I L R  WELBURN 

4936 OCEAN FO!t5TLLYp.- s e s s O C E C C ( _ T I ! T ~ L N ~ ~ ~ ~ _ ~ - . -  ~ 4936~~wEwnRDrL--- ~ ~ -. - .~ . 

FERNANDINA BCH FL FERNANDINA WACH FL AMELIA I S L  FL 
FLT C 1518 320345625 320345625 320345645 -. ~- - 
W l L L I M I  B WALTER9 DMI CANFIELD craic WILLIAMS 
4942 . - 4 9 - 1 _ _ _ _  =O WINDWWiI) PL . ~~ 4946 W I N ! ! J E ? - C v .  .. ~~~~ . . 

~~~~ ~ ~ FLL:. .'.?LO ~. ~ ~~~ ~~~~~ ~~~~ ~ ~~~ 

WINDWARD C L  
~ ~ .. . ..~ ~~ 

AMELIA ISLAND F L  FEFINANDIl\'il W t l  FL FERNnNDINA HCti FL 
320345645 3 20 3 4 5 6 4 5 320345645 

JOHN LAHM ANGEL SCI ~FtDrDt t t  
4144 wINnweL<D PL 4940 WTNDUAltD F'L ~~ .- 

A t iEL lA  ISLAUD FL ancut> 1::t.. ri. FIrINANDINA BEACH FL 
31'0345645 320315645 

~~~~ ~~ ~ ~~ ~~~ ~. T'L.11~ :-~-!-510 320345645 

4047 WINDWARD f'.~ ~~ ~~ ~. . 
WRS SUSAN DAVIDSON PAT EZZELL. N k M Y  ROSZELL 

4Y45 WINDWQRD PL 
~ ~ 

4953 WIN'U!/>':P f'L.., , 

MI,KCIE W WRIGHT 
1770 MARINERS WALK - 

FERNANDINA BCH FL FERNANPIIJT~ I'CH FL A n E L I A  ISLAND FL 
P1.T: 1510  3203456.72 320345677 3?0345h-,":' 



____ . 
MHRIE SLUAN 
1795 MARINERS WALK 

FERNANDINA BCH FL FERNANDINA PCH FL FERNANDIiJh 1:CH FL 
F'LT ~~~~ C I518 320345672 3 2 0 3 4 ? & 7 L  3223!5_q75- ~ _ _ _  
MARION J JURICK ROBERT JONES I JAMES F REVELL 

1783 MARINERS WALK 1787 M C I N E R S  W w (  

PLT C. 1518 320345175 320345675 320345675 __ 

1777 namtcw EALK 

FEF:NANDIIIA l<Cl~!  FL FERNANDINA RCH FL FERNANDINA RCH FL 

WILLIM H WIffiErvIN K I R K  W K N E W  CONNIE BARNES 
510 CITRONA DR 1791 MARINERS WbLK 1775 UARINERS WALK 

FERNANDINA mcn FL FERNANDINA BCH FL AMELIA I S L  T L  
F L T  i 1518 Z20345675 3.3034567-?-_ 310345675 

JAMES B HARMON CRAIG T .IUNL.S 
1797 A l Z ~ ~ 2 ~ ~ ~ ~  ~~~ ~~ ~ ~~ ~ 4958 SPAIUSH OAK C I R  

FERNANDINA WCH FL AMELIA IYLcI1.1D F L  
F L T  C 1510 320345L.75 320345679 320345772 

~ . 

ALFRED CUnMINCS 
i$72 OCEANSIDE LN 

AMELIA ISLAND FL 

.~ 

W I L L I A M  C HAYES 
5t80  LITR RIGGER DR 

PATRICIA EDELKIND JOI-INNIE . I  Fi:IREMAN 
5034 OUlRIGGER DR 50b2 OUTitIGCXR . DR 

FEFIMANDINA REACH FL AMELIA I S L  FL FERNANDINA nr:H FL 
YL.T 320345774 320345726 .. 320345726 

RICHARD COPPOLA H W LARABEE 
1R75 SEASIDE L N  

FERN&NL>INA RLII FL 

C 1518 -~ . 

GARY GIWSON 
4958 SUMHER ECH RLVD 4944 SUMMER RCH BLVD 

nhrt.in i~;i..:wi~ r L FE:UNANDIN4 ECH FL 

~~~~ ~ _ ~ _ _ _ ~ _ _  ~ _ ~ 
__-__- 

320395793 F L . T C  1 5 l Q  .... 320745740 ... ~ ~~ 3rn3'!5743~~~--~~ 

RICHARD T GLENN 
494i SUMMER RCH BLVD -~ 

JOHN S hCMULLAN WRRREN C i i A i . l i  
4966 SUhrlf R i l C  t i  8: VI! 4955 GUKMER REACH ~ P L V D  ~~ . .~ ~ 

F I i A N I L E  D I W E  CROYLE 
4CR7 SUMMER ICH -E!l.vD 

AMELIA ISL.  FL AMELIA I S L  FL AnCLJa IWL. FL 
P L l t  151.8 3?034575? 3?034575? 3?05457?.3 



- 
F H I L I F  T RAYHONT- 
5 0 5 1  SlJMMEk RCH RLVD 

JOHN STODDART JEFFREY L V':lGF!T I JAMES K SEXTON 
4940 SEAWATCH DR 5 1 4 5  SUMRR RCH BLVD 5 1 4 3 M f i E h N L L ~ % L E K Y  ~~ - ~~ 

AMELIA I S L  FL AMELIA IL~LQW rL  AWELIII ISLAND FL 
PLT C 151Q 320345760  32??45?ho- 320345761 .. - 

DON C FEESER AMELIA SERVICES I N 6  FRANCIS DALTON 

~~ ..-__ 

1417 AERY RD- 4 RELTED KINGFISHER RD 
~~~~ _______. ~~ 4934  SEAWITCH DR 

AMELIA ISLAND FL FERNAi4DINA W H  FL FE:RNANDINA RCH FL 
FLT t m i e  320345761  3 2 0 3 4 5 8 0 9  3 2 0 3 4 6 4 0 0  ___. __-__ 
THEODORE VOLL MARSHALL WOLII) ED STUDWELL 
$3 EELTiD Y:::GF:SKR RE I? -FLIED KI.VGFI$.~ER .ED iR UELTFD KINGFISHER HD __- 
FERNANDIM HCH FL FERNANDINA 1Li.H FL FCRNANDINA BEACH FL 
PLT t 1518 320346400 3 2 0 3 4 1 4 0 1  

WILL IAM FREITAC WAYNE OWENS THOMAS H CLYNES 

3 2 0 3 4 6 4 0 1  - ~~ 

30 - BELTED KINGFISHER - RD 3 2  PFLTEI) KIIWTBHCH RD ~ - .  . .- I " ~ r l ~ L ? E D . K I ~ I ~ H E R ~ ~ ~ .  ~. 

FERNANDIM BEACH FL FERNANVIM rmcn FL FERNANDINA REACH FL 
FLT C I S I Q  320346401 3.2034L401- 3 2 0 3 4 6 4 0 $  . - ~~ 

E H SWENSON HENRY M WILSON 
9 BELTED KINGFISHER RD I RELTED K I N G F L S H E E ~ ~ S L  _ _ ~  ~ 

FERNANDIM HCtl FL AMELIA ISLC.~!~:  r L  FLRNANDINO HCH FL 
3 2 0 3 4 6 4 0 2  . ~~~~ -. - ~ 

3 2 0 3 4 6 4 0 2  320346402  ~~ 

. PLT  0 1 5 1 8  ~- ~~ 

ALAN E DONnLDSON DOUGLRS I) NTLSON DOLIGLAS I) NELSON 
19 BELTED KINGFISHER RD 7 JUNIPEf i  t:l .~ _______ ~ - 

FtRNnNDI NA HEIICH FL AMcLln I:>l.,$#u; i L  AtiE.Ll.0 lSLAND FL 
F'LT * 1 5 I Q  320346402  320344403 321034L403 - __ -- 
HllEERT S OWENS 
3Cl LONG P l  DR - - 

RORERT F FISHl IR 
22 LONG W I N 1  Dh .. ~~. 

AMELIA ISLAND FL ANELIA Ii:Lnt!I) rc FERNANDINA BEACH F L  
FCT t 1510 32034t.4 IO 3203461410 3203*6410 



- -  
HVD/)FtD51.[1;.. ,~.~ LI.Clh'GE7XuERN 

. .. - ~  DON^ ~~ MoiE~A-~~~ 

1 HARSH CREEK RD 3 nmsH L.RELI: r m  41. HARSH CREEU RD 

FERNANDINA RCH FL FERNANDIIJA i:?H FL FERNANDINA REACCI FL 
~~ FtT-  t -_L518 320346413 320346413 

JOHN H GRAVENDR M~NERT SWETH ' GORDON SEVERUD 
61 .. ... HARSH ~ CREEK RD 71 MARSH CFETI! FiD 81 WIRSH CREEK RD 

FC.TI'NANDINA REACH FL A M f L I R  I!;l.&f.!l) FL. FERNANDINA REACH FL 
F'LT 1.518 __ 320346414 320346414 320346414 

320346414 ~. 

A n E L i A  ISLAND PLANTRTION 

- 
ED STROBACH 
29 HARSH CREEK RD _ 

CHARLES TIPPETTS RHYS L STANGER 
27 HARSH CREE= 79 UARSH CREW RD - 

FERNANDINA WCH FL FERNANDINA BCII F L  AMELIR ISLAND FL 
PLT I 1518 32034641 4 

CHARLES ARNULD HUGH SHDTT MICHELE D IRIIGNR- 
75 MARSH CREEK RD 

FERNANDINA BEACH FL 
p L T - 1 5 1 8  320346414 .- 3 2 0 3 4 6 4 1 4  -. 3203464'4 

320346414 320546414 -. ___  

53 HARSH CREEK RD 51 MARSH CREEK RD 

AMELIA 11;LRlJD FL FERNANDINA REACH FL 

ARTHUR SMITH RHYS L SThtGFR 
79 MARSH I:F.:EEI! F m  . 57 MARSH CREEK RD 

~ .. ~- ~ 

PWL WILCH J R  
73 nmsn CREEK ~ AD 

anELIA I S L O I ~  FL. FERNANDINA BEACH FL AMELIA ISLAND FL 

-____ ~ - ... PL.? c 1510 320346A1.4 3203464$4 320346414 ~ 

ROWERT P HE68 

_. ~~ 

1-09 nmsn CREEK RD . 

ROY )'&Ut. 
41' MRRStl CFCEK RD 



AMELIA ISLAND FL wELIa  ISLRNI) FL FCRNANDINA WCH FL 
, ,  -4 

~ ~ _ _ _  24 WffiN P T  DR 12 OAK POINT C I R  1 OaKvOrNTpR , 

,;I 

3203464I!4 - ~ - _______ - FLT t 1516 320346423 320346423 

R E WWD DR/MRS R 6 SCHEFFER I F'ATRICIA WILLIAMS 

F E R N W D I M  WCH FL ancur? IsLarwY-~ AMELIA ISLAND FL !- :  I 
F L T  1519 320346424 320396326 3203n6427 

JOHN F PUCUETT JOHN C LYONS 
5 OAU F T  DR C2 08pREY RD. LONG POINT 

~ ~ L L J A  ISL i i w r n i i ~ , ~  

ED SCHnITT  
91 OYSTER CATCHER 

,1111 

19,. ,~ , 

ARTHUR J WAZELEY ANNE FRIEND DR M Y 0  SMITH J ..: 
85 OYSTER CATCHER RD 87 OYSTER CRTCHER 19 PAINTED BUNTING RD inj 

lkii 

,1L, :c 
FERNANDINA WEACH FL AMELIA ISLA~~D r L  FERHANDINA WCH FL p 
PLT $ 1518 320346431 3203464.L 310346432 - ,.!  - 

DANIEL F RIERUAN EDWARD JONES GEORGE V LAVINO .;; 1 
..I 

~ 21 PAINTED BUNTING ~ RD 12 .?rn~:DbCINTINGG?LD ~ .. 9 - 'AI_N"_HUNTTNk ~ 

FERNANDINA BCH FL FERNANDINA RCH FL AMELIA ISLAND FL ~?; 2 
320346432 320346431 FLT C 1518 3 2 0 E 3 2  ~~~L 

'I, 

,.)I ANN F ENTRIKEN U 1 HICGINROTHAfl 
~ 16 ~.~ PAINTED BUNTING RD 2 F'AlNlCD . . RIJNTING . 

A f l E L l A  ISLAND FL AnliLlr? I: LA'4, t L AMELIA ISLAND FL 
.- - 320346434 320346434 320346434 ____ F ' L L -  Et? _ _ ~  . - .. - ~- 

THOMAS FURSE ARlHLJII FI INi< DFc klARRY DlJCCILLI  
26 WEACHWOOD RD 30 PEACHLIG~I> 2004 WEACHbJOOIl F D  -- , - 

- L ~ ~ ~ _  -. . ... . ~ 

FFRNhNDJNA REACH FL FERNANDIN& TEIiCH FL FEII'NnNDINA BEACtI FL 
PLT  I j5 ln  ?:'034*c"r 320346506 320346W7 



__ -~ 
NOIlVLNVld XVO 13YflVl 08 13 SHVO NOY3H I: a* iri~ixoj d 

lYOjUD3 31WI hY033213 HL3HV2113 3NOt(LS L W 



~~~ ~.., ~ , ~~~~~~~~~ ~p~.~-.- - ~ p ~ ~ ~  ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ - p  

DI( DONALD 1WISCS f,>lF:IcK 1: t,; ii;Klli, C H R I W l A N  K1JF'FE.L DR 
2 4  WAX MYRTLE 5 WAX MYll'TLr KD 13 WAX MYRTLE 
AMELIA ISLAND PLANTATION 
FERNANDINA BEACH FL FEF:NWDINA NECICH F L FERNANDINA BEACH FL -. 

3 2 0 3 4 0 5 3 0  
~~ ~ _ _ ~ _ _ ~ ~  ~~~~~ 

. . .. F" 320- 320346529 

FERNANDINA BEACH FL FERNANDII!A tCACH FL AMEl.IA ISLAND FL 
PLT ~ _ _  e 1518 320346531  320- 320346533 ~. .. 

BARNETT B W  F D ROACH GERALD B H I L L  ,: 1 

2009 BEACHWOOD ROAD 
FERNANDINA BEACH FL FERNANDINA HFRCH FL. FERNRNDINA BEACH FL ,~ 1 
PLT  0 15i8 320346533  3 2 0 3 4 6 6 0 0  320346600  

24 BECC=KER 20 BEACHWALKCFi_ED- 34 BEACHWALKER RD a. 

I$>, .:. FERNANDINA BEACH FL ANELIA IBLAtJI) FL ARELIA ISLAND FL ..., 
?:: 

ATTN B A R R J L J o m s  12 BEACHWALKER RD 32 BEACH UALKER RD 

~. ~ 

,' , ,:B 
,.#. SUZY SABADIE DONALD MCCUKRY RON6LD M HEYMANN 

s ; l ;  

... 3 2 0 3 4 6 6 6 0  -~~ FL.T t 1316 320346600  3 2 0 3 4 6 6 0 0  : 



._ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ _ ~ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ .  REacg w(;ij<iF ~ I ~ L ~ F ~ ~ -  lJ;ND:iOFIG V I L L H  tSSN 
3000 F I R S T  COAST HWY 3000 F I k S T  COAST HWY 

A f i E L I a  ISLAND FL AME.L.IA ISLA'!!! FL AflEILlA ISLAND F L  I .  
~_ ~ . F ' ! L : c . l s ~  3203490P6 3"349096 ~~~~ 3203490~6 'i 

SHIPWATCH ASSN AMELIA IVLANrhTION CO ' S E A  DUNES CONDO ASSN ' i !  
- ,  C/O AMELIA ____ 1% MGNT C/O QCCTs f ' l l Y A H L L  c/o a M E L I a  ~ ISLAND MCNT 

3000 FIkST COAST HWY 3000 rxh' ! , i  :.rit.m HWI 3000 F I R S 1  COAST HWY , 
:,' AMELIA ISLAND FL c l n r ~ i n  I::L.AEW FL. AMELIA ISLAND F L  

PL.T : 3518 3~0349096 . ~- 320349096 - 320349096 

TUriTLE DUNES CONDO ASSN JAMES 0 IiARDWICK DR N W K R T  LUIS 

, S I  ~, 
.3 

FERNANDINA REACH FL > 
C/O AMELIA ISLAND MGNT DUNES CT x P a T R I c x a  TURNER 

Af lELIA ISLAND FL FERNAFIDIM~ I t m C u  FL 
* 3000 F I R S T  COAST HWY 123 W H I R T H  RD +1204 ,111 

PLT : 1518 ____ 3 ? 0 3 4 9 W 6  3 2 0 3 4 9 1 0 3  

JOHN U HEEVES SUGAR PLUN OF AMELIA ISLAND CHARLES STANK0 
1 4 1 6  PLANTATION OAKS RD VIL.LAGE sH@r.'s :2 3031 CLUB VILLA-PLANTATIO 

FERNANDJ.NA BCH FL h M E L I h  ISLCsND FL AMELIA ISLAND FL :, 
PLT c 1518 320349470 3?03j9?0fl 

BEVERLY H LEAHY D J NEWTON WILLIAM K JACKSON 
.~ .  AJF'-"..ficlfiSH~."R_EFK. "D__-p.-.p---_p~ 91 SEA flliHS1.i ... .. ? P ? ! L E R W " Y L  

FERNANDINA WEACH FL FERNANDINA HCtl F L  FERNANDINA RCH FL 
F'LT I 3516 3?034?,66R 31103496741 3 2 0 3 4 9 6 8 5  

~ ~ 

FRANCES G E R V I N  GUY MADDllX 
~~~ . 3309 FAJCW+I.OAK_-_ RR 2 PO ISOX 2JlF 

FERNANDINA WCH FL. FEKNANDJNA ht ACH 1-L 
310349fl02 
- p _ ~ ~  

~~~~~ F'LT : 1518 32034YC,CI5 
~ ~ _ ~ _ ~ p  





b L n c l i W O ~ D ~ Y I ~ l 3  ASSN 
FO BOX 1408 

" .  FERNANDINA BEACH FL FERNANDIVn ';E.C!.H FL FERNANDINA BEACH FL . ,  

PLT  e - 1518 320351408 320351408_-- 320351408 ... 

Sax- iaKm CONDO asw SAILMAKER CUNIlU ASSN ' SAILMAKER CONDO ASSN 
P 0 BOX i408 P 0 BOX 1400 FOB 1408 

~ ~ 

FERNANDINA RCH FL FEriNA:WIIIA i!CH FL FERNANDINA BCH FL ) 

'> 

FERNANDINA R c n  FL FERNhNDINA I C h I  FL FERNANDINA REACH FL ' >  

SUMMER BEACH I 4999 PANEWAY COMM hSSN N a s s a u  RCH DEVELOPMENT 
PO! i40B X PROPERTY MGT SYST X SEAUATCH 4SM .n 

FERNANDINA BCH FL FERNltNDIIW tCIi FL. FEWANDINA BCH FL ,),# .. 

F L T  t l . S l e  320351408 32035140L'. . 320351.400 

S A I L M K E R  CONDO ASSN OUTRIGGER IIIWtJKS ASSN 
F 0 BOX 1408 FOR 1 4 0 8  F'U BOX c408 

~~ 

I I 
BEACHWOOD V l U 6  ASSN 

PLT # 1518 320351408 3 2 z Z w ? - _  320351408 
~ ~ 

_ _  _. 
i:: tl 

FOB 1408 
.- 

FOB 1400 

320351408 3203514011 - - - L ; l  3203Sf408 PLT t 151.8 

PROPERTY MGT SYSTEMS PRUT'ERTY MCT SYSTEMS PROPERTY MCT SYSTEM 

POD 1 4 0 8 ' ~  FOtJ 1400 PUR 1.408 

PL.T t _!~?lL_ 320351408 320351408 320351 408 

~- GOLFSIDE HOMEOWNERS ASSN 
~~~~ ~~~ GCILFSIDE ASSOC GOL_FSI!?EEF?WN. 2!ssKp~--._ _. . ~~ 

FERNANDINA RCH FL FLPNANDTNA i iCIl  FL FE:RNANDINA BCH FL I 
Llli 
ha, __ _ _ _ _ _ ~ _ _ ~ ~  ~~ -. 

PROPERTY MGT SYSTEMS PROPERTY MGT SYSTEMS FROFERTY MGT SYSTEMS ;;;Fij:EE HOMEOUNFRS ASSN GOLFSIDE HOsUWNEFtS ASSN--~--- ~ . GPLFsID+HcmEoWNEHs_qssN_ .. ~ ~ 

POL4 1408 FUR 1408 
FERN4NDINA WCH FL FERNoHDINh ii?H FL FERNANDINA BCH F L  

320351.900 3?0351408 . . ~ ~ ~~~ F1.J- t ~~~ 1518 320351.A08 . . _~ ~~~~~~ ~_ 

T! 
3'. 
0 
lil 

b 
\ 
\ 



~~~ 

JOnCS H SHAW 
F' 0 fcOX 8007 

r o  m i  8005 
FCRNANDINA BEACH FL AMCLIA ISLAND FL AMELIA ISLAND FL 
F.LT.5~ 1518 3 2 0 3 5 8 ~  320358005 320358007 _________ - 

AMELIA PLANTATION CHAPEL INC WAYNE CHISM ' X U l N  S WEBSTER 
PO W O X 3 C 1 ~ 4  PO BOX 8053 POB 8087 

AMELIA ISLAND FL FEWAWIIIA PCH r L .  FERNANDINA BCH FL 
F L T  t 1518 320358014 320358053 320358087 

D M HATWELL DONALD J MOONEY SR ROBERT MCCRACKEN 
POBEy3F3F POB 8131 . 4290 C W T A I N S  W Y  

AMELIA I S L W D  FL FERNANDINA PI:H FL AHELIA ISLAND FL 
PLT 1 ~ 1518 320358088 320358131- 320358180 

LESTER H MALLARY lHOM&S ZIMMERMAN THOMAS ZIM+iERMAN 

. - 

__ 

PO BOX 8188 PO BOX 8234 w BOX 6234 

FL.T 1 ~ _ _ _  1518 3203581 88 320358.234 320358234 
FERNANDINA RCH FL FERNANDINA REACH FL FERYANDINA BEACH FL 

EMORY WINSHIF JOUN ti  MIRSCHEL JR JO M I R S C H R  
~ .~ POW 8320 . -~ PO .~~ "P? %?E P 0 U O X X 3 Z E  ~ 

. - .. . FLT "_-1-3;H 320358318 320358320~- 3203m320 
FERNANDINA Bcn FL AMELIA I!:,t.AiiV FL AMELIA ISLAND FL 

~ 

DENNIS K REEDER PLANTATICIN PT HOMFOWNERS ART WILLIAMS 

P 9-F?"~?2?_- P 0 BOX e332 .~ ~~ ;;E:;; &f!x ~ ~ 

FCRNANDINA BCH FL FERNANDINA iw rL AMELIA ISLANP FL 
__ . . 31035li.332 3 2 0 3 5 8 3 4 8  - V.L?_~!.?!?- 32032a3x ~~~ .~ 

FUNTE VEDRA TCH FL YULLE F L  
F1-T 320(:23"5? . 

EDWIN F'MtRII lT R P WAlNLI1KJl.HT 
4 1 9 2  tiORLt.lA L N  ._ 4 Y 4 0  BEACH BLVD 

JACKSMIVILLE FL JACKSONVILLE T L  
..-,-s<,..;4<f;8 F ' T  C ( 5 1 H  ,. . .. 

-~ .~ . _~ 

3:'707~,20:: 

HARRY JAMES 
V l C 4 R S  LANDING 
CRALCJGH loa-- 
F'OIITE VEVkA BCIl FL 

. - 

32081 ... ~~ ~ .~ 

JDHN WORSLEY 
C/O ILYN COllRTENCY 
1V.C F I h R l L S  t OlKl RD 

WhLTER L ORCNZ 

JRCKSONVILLE r L  
3121 0 



T I \ E V K l l  HOIIES I N C  
P 0 BOX 17633 

JACKSONVILLE FL JA iKS i lNV i l  L i  1'L JACKSONVILLE FL 
F L T  $ 1518 3221 04335 322105015 32216 .~ ~. - - . . ~ ~~~ -. . . . . . -~ 

s w x u a w  assti 
Y DR L JADEJA e5048 
3599 UNIVERSITY RLVD 6 

' wanmna L snmi 
5941 MONCRIEF RD W 

~~~~ 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVI L I L. t-1 JACKSONVILLE F-L i l  
3=173509 . . 3221TJ3438 ~ ___ PLT I isle 322564245 ~ 

. .. . -. . 
JOCKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVILLC., T L  JACKSONVILLE FL ,': > 

~~~ P L T  .?-.is!! 322231718 ~~ 

PRESTON N HASKELL tins LLOYD s n n n  LIL CHAMP FOOD STORES I N C  :: > 
32225 3222564H0 

STORE .. #156-___- - - ,  PO nox 44100 1306 REACH fiy 
~ __ 

i D BwX 23186 

WINTER PARK FL WINTER PC>I:;I~ r L  
PI..T$ 151FI 3:!7h9 ?i?irl9393Y 



STEPHEN AORUSOVIC ' I :  ;, 
TAMPA FL TAMPA FL TAMPA FL .;: 7 

nucn LONG HUGH W LONG 

,.i 
8950 MAGNOLIA CHASE C I R  ~~~ SARW FROFERTICS _ SARAH PROPERTlES 

48V0 W KENNEDY PLVD (100 4690 w i i r  w t : r m  RLVI) c?oo 

- - PLT + 1518 336091R57 336,091057 33647221 9 ___ 



CLEVELAND OH SHAKER W?; 0l.l CLEVELAND OH . ,  

44t20 . _ _ _ _ ~ ~ -  941?2 ----?%~-- -~ .- .,I _ _  PL~T I518 - 

CHARLES D PINKERTON ARNOLD M M l l C t i F L L  INDU M SONPAL MD :r, ., 
CLEVELAND OH CLEVELANII L1+1 FEPPER P I K E  OH ; I ;  -l 

298% SHAKER RLVD ' hi ~. 2891 ~- PLYMOUTH RD s HUNTING MJLLOW nR - 

. .V!LT~ ~ f _ ~  1~?18 441 24 441 24 ___ ~ s??E!ppp- 
MARTHA C WRIGHT WILHERT L! I-II,CIIIE 
31835 CRLEESIDE DR C/O THOMAS I>UUGHERTY 

L-P HOLDING cn/H LUM 
305 BROADWAY AVE ._______p_ 

SUE TVTERRAUGH 
5247 SANDY C 1 h  I,R NU ._ 

~ . . . .. . . 

THOMAS J L INNEMLIER 
1517 SANCTUARY CT ~. ~ 

f:NI)LAY OH 
PLT c I S l ?  . _  4603:' 

D t N N I S  A M~CDONELL' 
95'31 %ODLAND DR 6456 LINGSWilCIl~ I)F 449 W 83RD PL 

DR CHARLL S ! 'OL AND W I L L I A M  G 5CHrRFER 

~ - _  ~ ~ - ~- ~~ 



U.LLIOM H I'LLLEY- 
217 S HUN1ChSVTll E f tD 

.Il!i.irl GFKNl ~ ~~. -- 
47.0 I ~ E R  snows DR 

.. . 

' CHARLES D SCHdIDT 
538 NEWBURNE F'OINTE 

~ .~ ~ .... 

1.1~1'1? Vi,LI iNTINO 
h70 !cON!!Li) PK1 



~~ 

JLISLI H h V I J U I :  
403 LOYAL GLEN CT 

EVCINSTON I L  EVRNSTON I t  OAK EROOK I L  
F L T  : j!%o 
THOMAS H SHANNON nE: HENRY NEAL c o u n w  ' ROBERT COLLINS 

602023723 60521 d10201 ~ _.__.__~ ~ ~ . ...~ 

-~ ~~~ 

800 s WMVOLA 19 YAYBkOOK ~ . L N  820 N We!%T"N ST 

OhK BROOK I L  HIN5DAL.E I L  LAGRANGE I L  _+-:- I SlP 605211e,!hS 605212848 605252737 

JIMMY Y ROLLINS 
~ 8%!V .. ~~ LAKE CONlRY RD 

n n L L A s  TX CL1LLE:rVII 1.F 1 )I FORT WORTH TX - _  . , - ,x i h<h4 -, c .7'.. r'll t ,SI , ,  I ,. .. 



. 
..

 
, 

.
,

 
I 

.
.

 

..
 



. -  
. .. 



~ 

DIANII FATlERSCN-- 
85 S ROSCOE BLVD 

PONTE VEDRA wraw FL .~. FONTE VEDRA wcn FL POrJl E VLUIII. K H  FL 
PLT t 230s 32082 32082 

MICHAEL L L~ORE TONY J VONA 1 C H R I S T I E  F W D Y  

32082 .__ 

58 S_KOSl:OE mLVD 207 1/2 S ROSCOE WLVD 210 N~ !OSCOE_KLVD ~ 

PL.T C 2301 32082 3.2002_ 32082 

CRAIG L K I N G  DEN6 FAVER NICKI Lamoxx 

PONTRE VEDRA wcn FL PONTE VEl!lt& NCtl f L  PONTE VEDRA FL 

320 S RO8COE. HLVD 325 N ROSCOE WLVD .. ~ ___-~- ZOO N ROSCOE BLVD 

FONTE VEDRA BEACH FL POSTE VEI)T:A ECtI FL FONTC VEDRC FL 
~ - ~ ~2!-Tt-??i- 32082 3200-1 32082 

, le'  
DAVID R SIEGMUND CYNTHIA U GUY LLEE ELWELL I $ ,  

~~ ..., 227 N ROSCOE - BLVD 362 N Rgc,cUE BLVD 127 N ROSCOE WLVD 



PLINTE VEDRA BEACH FL POFITE V E I ~  rL  PONTLI VEilRA FL 
PL.1 I 2301 32082 32Otl2 320822144 .. 

~ 
~~ - -~ 

P A T R I C I 4  SL IGH D I X I E  LEE GldbY * H I L L  KLK 
350 N ROSCOE ~~. BLV 354 NFiOliC*%V 3hb I 4  ROSCOE ULV 

PONTE VEDRA FL F'ONTE VEi?RA hCH FL FONTE vEnw HCH FL - 8  
,,; 

8 ,  
~ 

___. PLT t 230J 3208221 44 32002E44 320822i44 .- 

* JUNIUS ALEXANDER DR GILBERT L IHOWN RICHARD M DORNSTEIN , I ,  1 
Y JOSEPH BORNSTIEN 
377 N ROSCOE HLVD , ., ,,/, 379 N-RELm-K!L'p..~ ~ _ _ ~ ~ _  383 N ROSCOE BLVD 

~ -~ 
~~~~ ~ ~ 

PONTE VEVRA hCH FL PONTE VEI)IIA r L  PONTC VEDkA FL. '1 

PL.T t .. ~~~~~~ 2301 32OR12145 3?08?2145 3xwmi4s ~- 
MANNING S L E S L I E  J R  JOHNNY JClliES KERRY RUSSELL 
357 N ROSCOE HLVD 351 N ROE,COF RLVD 345 N ROSCOE RLVD 

FONTE VEDRA FL FONlE  VEDRA FL PONTE VEDR4 FL C! 
PLT e 2301 320822145 3?0(322145 520822145 

STEVEN C ROSENDERG R&LF GROF 
.__ 343~ N RDSCOEbLVD 323 N RrJ!Ctl[.. rqi.vp_ 

LEON SNlTH 
210 N ROSCOE PLY 

F0,NNIE VANIELS 
233 N RLISCOE IcLVD .. . 

I;, 
,rn 

0 
11 

0, 
F\ 
v'r 



~~ ~ 

V U G  Si. COHHS 
1 4 6  N ROSCOE ULVD 

F'LINTC VEDRA FL Pot$TE vrsrm F'CINTC VEDRA REACH FL 
PLT I 2301 3208231 06 32(,823106 ~_ 320823106 .. .. .... ~~ 

I W W DOf f i L6S  
293 N ROSCOE WLVD - . - . - __ 

F'ONTE VEDKA F L  FUIJTE vEl i r in  F L  FONTE VEDRe RCH FL 
PLT + 2301 3208231 O h  

STEVE WICKLINE HARRY ALEXON MmWA WEBW 

320823106 320823106 ~ ~ ~~~p .- __.- ~ ~ ~ - . ~ p ~ _ _  

257 N HOSCOE RLVD 207 N Rfl::r:oc PLVD - 
PDNTE VEDRA FL F'OIITE v~l j i<r ,  Ern FL FONTC VEDHA FL 

~~ PL.T C 2301 320E231 !!6 32gF23106 320823106 - 

JEFFREY VAN DOREN HICH6EL P H I L L I F S  JOHN D LEE JR 
289 N ROSCOE WLVD 223 N ROSCOE RLVD 255 N R O S C U L m V D  



~~ ~~ ~.. . . . . ~  . . . . 
A,:tin,,RM L F ) ~ K ~ ~ ~  .. . 

~ ~~ ~~ 
. ~ 

M C MOEht:T 
81 N ROSCOE HLVD 53 1/2 ROSCOE DLVD 

PONTE V E D M  FL POMTE VEIjRF) rL F'OMTE VEDRA FL . -. 
320823625 

~~~~~ 320W32~2-5.- - ~~ ~. ~. _%Le. ?30!,-. 320823625 

URS L M R Y  MINIARD RON WETHWEL L I F A T R I C I A  CATES 
47 N ROSCOE BLVD 

PONTE VEDRA FL PONTE VEDkA FL PONTE VEDRA FL 

25 N ROSCOE U t V D  ~- ~.~ ~ - c/o_ParK~IcIa~rw-NT.~In, 
23 N ROSCOE RLVD 

P L T  C 2301 370823125 320823125 32082362s ...____. 

RONALD W I N  BRUCE ABERNATHY EDWARD KENYON 
13 N ROSCOE HLVD 91 NFIOSC@L?Il!L- 37 N ROSCOE HLVD 

FDNTE VEDRA FL T'OrdlE VEI!RA FI. PONTE VEDRA Fl. 
F'LT $, 2301 320023625 ~ SZ0823625 320823625 __-__ _-__ ~ 

ROBERT E RbRNES WILL IAM 1WOi.lGHMAN CAUSEY a JUDGE 
53 N ROSCOE ~~~ BLVD ~~ ~~ 27 N R o W E * L V U - ~ . - . ~  ~ 

ckL~t _?301 3ma236~5 

41 N ROSCOE BLVD 

FONTE VEDRA FL 

~~ ~ - _ _ _ ~  

FONTE VEDRA HCI-I FL F'DNTE VEDRA FL 
320823625 ___~-  3?0a23(,25 

~ - ~ . ~ . ~ ~ ~  . ~ .  

L E S L I E  WILCOXON 
29 N ROSCOE WLVD 

JOHN E RIRDWELL RICHF)I<D tI M N i l  
~. 45 1/2 ~ N ROSCOE WLVD 45 N ROSCOE I:LVD 

HI  NDY L WOUDGLL 
I I Y  I 'ALM VALLEY WCJODS I\D - 

DLINR1.D H rCHIc.T.!i 
44 S ~ ~~ ROSCOE HLVD 

EL.LCN DARRY 



EI 
9 i  

. -. 

FONTE VCDRA F L  I ONTC VEl,hO I I F O N l r  VEDKA Bi.H FL 
PLT I 2301 3?0r?41:'7 3:'0C:?4 12-/ 3?0F1?417 7 



JEF\RYI( %E@N ~ 

129 S ROSCOE PLVD 

F'ONTE VEDkA FL F'UNTE VEiJh'F. I~L ~ ' ~ 1 x 1 ~  v r m a  BL.ACH FL 
3ma24127 . F'LT t 2301 3208241 27 3208241.27 ~~~ - .. ~ 

WES THOMAS W S F M C E R  C I W J N  JIMMY COTTLE 
208 s ROSCOE ul_v 205 s KOS1:OE ELV 2 0 9 ~ ~ ~ 0 ~ c o r  BLV __ - 

r COFNELIU5 
?41 ATLANTIC BLVP 



PTLLY KYALS 
9199 W TVNTO DR 

CRYSTAL RIVER FL 
F'LT 5 2301 

~ ~~~~ ~ ............ -..lot-n3-me- . . . . .  : 
*.User name . . . . .  : TReCIC 
*..lob number : 916041 
*.n+tr-:-F:--. . . .  : 0-m 
* .T ine  . . . . . . .  : 10-12.20 
* . F i l e  name : OSYSFXT 

PLANT 02302 

. . . .  _ _ ~ ~  . .  ........ ~. -. ~ 

. . . . .  _- ...... . .  ............. 

.- ~~ 
____~__. .~ - 

.. - -- - -- 

JAMES A WILLIAMS GEORGE VANZANDT GEORGE W FISH 
-.-__ 540 REMTNGTON ~ FOREST DR 2390 BLACK I [IlqEST CT P m E D * : 3 B 6 S  

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSVNV1LL.C FL JhCKSONVILEE FL 
F I . 1  2 1302 32?25 3211'5 . 32241 

~ __ ~- ~ ~ ~ _ _  - .... 

JACKSON\IILLE FL SWITZERLCI!<I\ F L  Jm<sotwLLE r i  
~- 32259 _- 32259 

~~ 

~~ --~~-rLL i ..230?~--. .- 322413424 

SlIS6.N R HOLL.AND DE:HRA OLSEN 
771 NOTTINGHAU FOREST ~. DR 

SWITZERLAND F L  JACKSCINVJLLI: FL SWITZERLAND FL 
P L 1  C 2302 

701 REMING1i:~N F l lRK.T Dh' 725 NOTTINGHAN FOREST C I R  - _ _ ~ ~  ~~ ~~~~ . . .  ............ .. 

-~ . .  . . . . . .  32?59 32:39 32259 - ~~~~~~ 

DEWEY DETRUDE n+wiiii: N t w . i : , ~ i m  LE:SLIE S DOUBE.RLY 
.. ........ 2203 CISC.1C)I.A FOREST CT 2250 WCEOLA %REST 2390 NOTTINGHAM FOREST PL 

~ 
- ~~~~ 

JACKSONVILLE FL SUIT zckLi:.,,I. IrL J l iCKt iVNVILLE F L  
31259 . . . .  ..,' I 'LT : 2 x 2  3 1 . . C <  

~~~~~ . . 

ViNCFNT J CRI UT0 
645 KEMl NGTON- FOREST ER- 

HhCILYN W T'ATlUN 
2?6b OS1:CIELA FOREST CT . .  ...... 

.IACKSVNl'lLL.E F L  .IM:KT,VNV I..!.; 1 I. SWll.1CRL.AND Fl 
F;L T-5 ~ 2302 3239 31'259 3725" 

~ 
~ ~ ~~ . . . . . . . . . . .  ........ 

IKFlRLN H I  CHdEL 5 
700 REHONCTCIN FDREST~ILR ~. 

nl!N WIl.LARD 
-7.- _. , A  NOTTINWAH TORESl PL. 

.............. 



A I W L  Yfl'JN 
639 REMINGlON FUREST DK 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONVTLLi F L  JACKSONVILLE FL 
32259 P L U  ~ 2 3 0 2 _ _ _  32159 

~p~~ ~ . ~ ~ .  32?9 ~ 
~- ~~ 

V I R G I N I A  GUIDRY KIMBERLY A !iLClhN I DAVID KOSLO 
2158 OSCEOLA FOREST CT . .~ 2400 HLACK FmES_T-CT 707 NOTTTNLl.lAh FOREST C I R  ~ ~_ 

~~ 

MICHAEL KOTTYFlN 
7&O_NOT!YI_N&HAJ FOREST C I  - 

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSCINVl L.t.1. rl.. JI,I3!SONI'IL.LE FL 
tyLT ~* ?30' . . 322598306 ~~ 

3225?R306 ___ 32Z!596306 ~_ ~. .. ~ ~ ~. 



. .  . . . . .  . .  

x .  I ,  SLI . . . . . . . .  10.12 :'* 
I l l  i I C  Il.lrnt. . . . . .  OSYSPltT 

~ ~ _ _  

....... 

. . . . . .  .. ~- . ~ 
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HELLIS n KIJNTZ WFlRREN E .IFNC.CN 
-~ 515 ~ 1/2 N 13TH -~ ST 453 JEFF1 Ib:S!1N . DR WEST 

f MORRIS G MAIN 
06% WASHINGTON P I K E  

R 6 KOONS J R  ROEERT E IKI!.IG ALBERT J OTTO 
330 RIVERBEND RD 29 CRESENT '? IDLE DR P o mox i zo i  , ~~~~ 

2. . FRANKLIN NC FRANKLIN NC MhGGIE VALLEY NC ~. 
20751 ____- 28734 . ~. ~~ ---PLL~:~_!oE'~- 28734 ~. 

HARDEE'S RESTAURANT LIONCO I1 LIONCO I 1  ' ~l 
C/O FLws im sysrEns INC c/o ROSS I C/O ROSS ASSC 
F'OV 3168 4I!(i0 CHIMNEY 1 A K E  DR 
SPARTENIILIRG SC ROSWELL 1.n R r i w w L  GA > 
PLT I jOV4 2x304 30075 30075 

-. 

~- _ _ _ _ ~  

C i . A I  COLlNlY SCHOUL ICOCCI) 
W>l) WALNlJl ST 

... 

0 
11 

9.J 

vu 
m 



J [ ' ~ N  .. . . 

2318 SANDY RUN DRIVE 

'~ . RT 4 WOX 2132 
LAKE BUTLER FL MIDDLEhUHG iJ UIDDLEWUHG FL 
PLT t 1094 320549728 

GORDEN E WRASUELL SR CLnY COUNTY LIHRARY ROARD t ROBERT E SUTTON 

STE 319 2054 P L A l N f  ILLII hVC 
ORANGE P W K  FL URANGE Pli lM TL ORANGE PARK FL 

320(>8 320685734 -- ~ ____. ~ _ _ _ _ - _ - ~ ~ ~  ~ ~ ~ ~- - 

__- ADUW?I!Sr l ! !  =A41 HARVEY GHplNT RD 
~ 2175 ~ . _ _ _ ~ - _ - ~ - ~  KINGSLEY llVE ~ 

3?0735440 320737806 PLT t 1094 32073 ~~ ~~~~ ~ 

UILDHED WEISGERBER LWE REGION MUNITOR PRIMARY C M E  ASSOCIATES 
PO nox 996 

_ _ _ ~ ~  ~- 

P 0 DRAYER A - 107-C EDWWDS ROAD _ _ _ ~ -  
~ 

STAHKE F L  S T M K  FL STARKE FL 
P L 1  1 1094 32091 X091  32091 - -~ 

RICHARD a GRIFFIS 24CKSON UUILDING 5L lWLY VERNON R WARNETT 

_ ~ _  
~~~ ~ ~ ~~~~ 

332 ~ W -- U*DISON POW 160 - POW 1243 - 

PLTL. _to??--- 
SlARKE Fl. STARKE Fl. S l A W E  FL 

320910160 .. 32091 ._ * 

DEPRA UERRETT 
FOP 4 0 1  

JACKSONVILLE FL JACKSONWl ILL C Fl. 
FLT t i.094 .'?L'l 1 l2 .17  1 l .nH45 

LEWIS L. WERBEF: 

~~ ~ -. . ... ORTEGn GI..EN DR 
~~ ~~ 

JFIIX$ONVILLE I ' L  
3221 OC924 . ~~~ . 

JWCS A naxN 
11.92 UONTEVIDCO RD ~ ~ 

JACKSONVILLE F L  
3??1*327fi 



L F ~  ;hBf;ljLL-n~ 
l u l l  U IVERSITY RLVD W 

JTrCKSONVILLE f L NEi'TLINE i!l.;tj F L  
3Z?h(,3HOO .~~~~ ~~~~ 

~ F'LT 5 1 0 9 4  322567366 

KEYSTONF I i E I t H T S  FL IKEYSTONE Hi', t-L 
F L T  C 1 0 9 4  3?656 3?056 

R l L L I E  JO CRAVEY 
555 SE F A L n E T l O  AVE -___ - 
KEYSTUNC HEIGHTS FL 

37'656 



KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL K ~ ~ ' S T U N E  n c i w r s  rL  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
I'LT ~: ~ IO?? 32656 

VILLAGE HDWRE b GARDEN CTR SHIRLEY I' E l L ~ l O l T  ' WEULAH S H I T H  ARD 

WCIX .7B44 WUNDY LK RII 
KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HT5 FL KEYSTONE HGTS FL 
PLl.~ 1 094. 32656 37"'h 32656 

STORAGE UNLIMITED W DANIEL W COFFEY V I R G I N I A  L MOORE 1 

F 0 POX $505 
KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HCI r,.HTS T-1. KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

~ -~ 32656 
~ ~~ ~> ~ - -~ 32656 -- ~ _ _ _ _ ~ ~  

~ ~- C/O J O H N N I L L E U  PO BOX S Y l  620 HEBRON ~. AVE ~~~ .- 

~ .~ 

300 NW CliltGO WAY 55 BE FOREST ST -. .. . .EIO..fiLELZC!.E%E 
~. 

-. - 32656 
~ P1.T I 5 0 9 4  32656 ___ __~3?P?6. . . ~. 

DARLA BHUMWWGH JOEL A SAILOR ALFIES L I O M R  STORE 
L O 2  _ORC&D-WE 6625 WOOVLA13DI)R 7380 STAR RD 100 

^^ 
TllL LL 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE H E l G H l S  F L  KLYSTONE HEIGHTS FL -1 
32656 . ..~ FL.T C 1094__- 32656 32656 . 

~ - - ~- 
CHARLES R EDWARDS I 

7051 5 LAWRENCE . ~~ WLVD .- .. -. ~. 

. .  
F ORLANDO FL KEYSlONl.: Ht.lC.l!TS I'L KCYSTONE Hl$ l-'L. , : ~  .._ 

FI'I~~C $ 0 9 4  32656 32654 32656 _____ - 

JDHN G ZAFP 
' 0  BOX 2124 



D r N N I S  MRDDOX 
715 SW PECAN ST 

KICtLIFID J LALONDE 
6(U) SW SHADY LANE 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE H I  fl.. KCYSTONE HE:IGHTS FL 
P L T  C 1094 32656 32t.54 3?.65* 



LOU ANN HILLIFIRU 
7501 SW-LAKglKU-ST 

KFISTONE HflGl.lTR FL 
3?656 ~- ~~ ~ 

MICHAEL D JR CRAPSE 
535 SW NAHA S T  

K€YSTONC H E I C l i l S  FL 
32656 

~ ~ ~~ - .  

J r A N E T l E  T MVr;GCN 
370 NU 1:EREF) 1'T 

J h C C I E  CENIRY 
F' 17 HOX 5 1 9 3  

KIYEXVNE. HEIGI-11:; FL 
?,?<>?,A 

RAYIIJND W1L.LIS 
FCI llUX J3i. ,~ ~~ ... 

/", I 
.. ._ . . . . 

'1 . .  .-, -. 
.~ , ~ 



Cnh.Ol~.HUCH~s .... 
~ ~~ 

6710 RAJA COURT F [I mox -7~4 
C. SCOTT IGJNI lN  - .- - 

7 4 7 2  SW LAI(EV.IEW ST 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE H E l L i l l S  fL KEYSTONE HEICI ITS FL 
32651 32656 ~ _ _ - -  ~- ~~. PLT i 1094 32656 

BILL ERIDIER GREG GRELL ' ANDHEW W CANNON 

~~~QGDLFST.___-~~ ~~~ ____ 7476 SW LAKEVIEW .__ ST P 0 m x  150. 

KEYSTONE HTS FL KEYSTONE HGTS FL KEYSTONE HTS S L  
F L T  I _ _ ~ ~ _  1094 32656 32656 32656 

V I M I N I A  F L A H E R N  JANET K H I L L A N  M K I E  RUTTERFIELD 
PO nox 1 ~ 6 4  211 3 W  GROVE ST ~ 6543 NW FlRET0WE.R RD 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS F L  KEiSTONE t i L I t ~ l I I S  i L KEYSFONE HEIGIITS FL 

_____ ~ ~ PLT I 1094 32656 3?&56 ~ 32656 

LAKE AREA MINISTRIES INC. CRAIG R ALEXANDER RALEIGH CHARLES Z f K E  
P 0 BOX 13QS 

KKYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

~ _ _ _  -~ 

___ 6693 NW W001)LAND DR P O_AOX 938 

KEYSTONE HE1C;HTS tL IKEY.STONE HCTS FL 
~ ~ 32651 -. ~~ 

326>56 . 
~ ~ 

-- . . PLT I 1094 32656 

JOE ALEXANDG n WENDY SMITH 
7460 LA! " "V l iC IS '_~  ~ ~~ 7-?54 GOLF ~~~~~ 5 T  . -~ 

RICHARD CALDWCLL 
. PO wox 1955 

KEYIiTllNE FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HTI.Li FL 
.- FL.T - t j O 9 4  32456 32656 ~ .- ~ 32656- 

ANGELA TOMLINSON KEYSTONE HEIGHTS INS I N C  CRICKEYT LIlNC 
7 4 8 8  SW I i I LLTOP S l  P 0 BOX 216 

KEYSTONF HGTS FL KfYSTONE HEIGHlS  FL 

~ ~ 370-0 ~ SW GARDEN ST ~ _____ 

.. ET'- ~?O?_"_. 32656 _-----.-3-'k?-~ ~~~ ~~ ~~ 32656 

N1 CK GAMBREL 
P O YCM 1465 

KCYFTONE HGTS FL 

V I K K I  RASMUS GINA L E W Y  
~ 6490 WUODLfi.ND DE: 

KCYSTDNE. H G l S  F L  KEYSTONC IBlC.1'iS F L  

~ ~ 

630 SW S I R W  n V E  -~ 

~- 326,f.a -. ..~ 32656 .. ~~ ~ 

~~~ ~ ~ ~ ?LL .?. .~ '02% 326% 

MIKE n HEWES 
P. <I_EOX 554 

NEVIN r 
570 NW llCRfRON AVE 

WhL1I.H GRbHAM 
7007 HELENA CT- 



naFty. E R ~ y  
~ 

~~~ ~ ~~ ~~ _ ~~~~~~ ~ ~~~ ~ _.__~p~___ ~ . 
MICHAEL G B O ~ H  

PU BOX 1741 1220 SW POINTVIEW RD 

KEYSTONE HTS FL KEYSTONE tiE1 (HrS TL KEYSTONE HGTS FL i -, 

.~ _~PLT..t LE94 -_ 32656 ~p . 32436 32656 

DEAN WTEHPHISES JAMES HAi<DL:..Y ' ALFRED 8 WATSON ., I 

D w i  ~ DEAN ATHLETICS 0 pox iOO.3  FOB I 
F 0 BOX 2180 
KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HE lKb I lS  FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

__._ 

32656 326560001 
~~~ ~ 

32636 -~ - PLT I 1094 

THOMAS L CROWFORD JIMMIE M E  NOMXlDD RUSSELL P LEA 
POB 6 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE t i r ' i c i t i s  FL KEYSTONE HEIGt iTS FL 

POB 11 ~ .... POB 12- __ 

~~ ~~ F'LT I SO94 3 a 6 0 0 0 6  326560011 326560012 

ROBERT FROLICH wormy n GLENN DANIJOYCE t i  RICMRDSON 
PO BOX 17 _ ~~ P n R K ~ O F ~ ~ T H E  PALMS POB 24 PUB 13 

KEIYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEJGII lS FL KEYFTONE HEIGHTS FL 
7818 HILLTOP DR 

326560024 - 32L56OM7 
~ p ~ _ ~ ~ ~  

~~~ F'L.I *_ !295-p_-.. 326560013 

LEAH M GEER SANDRA COMRhSS R l C K  ALVERS 
.~ P n N  34-__~  v*.--~. ~~~~~ PO Box 47 

KEYSTONE Hf.l.LH1S F L  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

_ ~ - ~ p  ~~- ~F'LLTIC E?!_ 326360034 326560036 ~~~ 326560047 ~- 
HECTOR L. OWNREY MARY L MCCORMICK JOllN P Ml!IIFilY 
POB 64. PO MIL+.? ~~ 

~~ r"B 55 ~ ~~ 

KEYSTONE tlCii.t!TY 1: L KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KE:YSTONE. HEIGHTS FL 
33560044 

~ _ ~~~. 32656006.? ~ ~ ~ ~~~~~~~~ ~ ~ ~~ ~ ~ ~ ~_______~~~p~___ .. . . ~ 

~~ n - r t  ~ !op4-_..-p 326560055 

Al.I*EIIT J PUAGLIhNO 
FOR 7 5  

KF.YSiONE t iE IGt lTS FL 

WlLL IAM E HELL. 
~ ~ 

~~~ ~ F'm 6 9 ~  ~. 

KCYSlONE H E l t t l T S  FL 
~~~ ~ ~. PLY * 'OL4- 32f>560069 32c560071 3Zb560075 _p_~______. 

Ml l<E  C FUNDEhCUFK 
F'on 89 



KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIC:HTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
PLT I 1 0 9 4  32&0111 - 3 2 4 % 0 4 A 4  ~.~~ ~ ~ 326560i15 

POW 118 POR 120 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

G i L m m T  A REED WANDA I) NLWPIAN 1 LIONS HOLDING cow OF KEY 
POR 121 -. ~ 

KEYSTONE HE I WITS rL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
326560120 ~ - ~ _  3Z6560121 . .. F I T  c lOj%_. 326560118 

WILLIW D BECK HERBERT A NELSON 

P 0 WOX 130 

LEONAHDS OUTBDARD SUW 
P 0 WOX 122 STATE FARM INSURANCE P 0 BOX 147 ~ 

KEYSTONE HEfGwrs  FL KEYSTONE HElGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
~ n r  t 1094 32656012a 3265601.30 316560147 

nnTwR E POWELL WHITE FEATHER CWRT ARTHUR E POWELL 
C/O ARTHUR E POWELL C M  KEYSTONE HGTS RCALTY C/O KEYSlONE HGTS REhLTY 
FOB i'ji 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE IICIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
FLT 'L 1094 ?26560157 3 2 6 5 6 g l a  326560157 

THE SALOON T E R I  JOHNSON 

-. ---. I.-- 
~ 

r Y11 A d  I 
I"n '=_. .-" *.,. 

MADELYN W HAYES 
FOR 163 ~ _ _  PUB ~~ ~~~ 1 5 L  PO ROX 150 ___ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
PLT..:+94 326560957 

WILL IAM H PRIHWLE ROBERT C JACKSON GEORGE HURRAY 

__~  326560163 x m a o g a  __ 

~~ 

POW 165 . r o  BOX 167 . POW io2 

KEYSTONE HLl lCHrS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSlCINE HE I C k l S  FL. 
~ ~ ~ ~~ .. P L C C 1 ~ 0 ' J 4  326560165 3L!6560167 ~ ~ _ _  326!360182 

JAHES F W+IAii l i lN WHARTONS CHEVRON SERVICE ROBERT J WEIR 
POW 184 .~ ~ P ~ v E - - z - - ~  ~~~~~ C/O JCYtES F _ _ _  WHARTDN 

KEYSTONE I lT ' ' l ' : l ! j  I L KEYSTONE HEIGIITS FL I:I:YSTUNC HEIGIiTS FL 
F'I.1 _~ _._._. c i O ? L  3 2 h M O j  €84 _ _  32~5601au . ~ __ 326510)88 

~ 

Fm 188 

._ ._ 

EMHCl KATE HhNSFIELD ST ~ N N E S  E r I S c o m L  CHURCH 
Pl, "OX 1 9 4  

~~ ~~ ~~~ . -. . . ~..___- ~~ 

('OB 192 

JUDITH R BER6RK.D 
FO BOX 267 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

._ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL i ( m s 1 o N L  I.I[ i w i s  FL 
PLT + IO94 3?6560?53 3?J56026h 3?65hC167 



FinYD-GILI~IE ~ 

POH 273 POW 275 
LOTS Wa1Li:F !< WILL IAM 2ONI:S 

PO nux 292 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE t lEIT.HrD iL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
326560292 _ ~~ F'L.1~ I . 1094 326560273 ~ ~~ 326560275 ._ 

M J H6YNi.S I WARREN KELLY NORMA B VALLDEJULI  
~ ~ Fn ~OX-Z!~ - POW 301 ~ ~~~YoB303 . . 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
F L T  t 1094 . ~ ~~ 3265601p4%-- 326560301 326560303 ~~~~ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

WOMENS CLUB OF KEYSTONE LLOYD ' A  GREEN CLAY ELECTRIC coop INC __ F'0"~304~_..  ~~~~ ~ FQR 306 PO8 300 

KEYSrONE HGTS FL KEYSTONE I.IEIL.I:TS r-L. KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
326560300 -- ~ ~. .F'L T..:-:_lou%p- 32f660304 326560306 

c L a Y  ELECTRIC CO-OP INC ROYAL JONES WATSON REALTY 
-. Pon 310 .~ __ P ~ 0 W 309__- FOB 309 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTUNC HC1 L.UTLi i L  Kr.Y$TONE HEIGHTS FL 
F'LT t 1094 

GLADYS YEAUTY WILLIAMSON GEORGE Klil.lFtlANN EDWflRD J PROKUPOWICZ 

_- 32656031 0 ___ 32h56<KX)9 ~__ 32&560300 __ 

~ FO! 311-----. -- P O R - 3 L -  FV-335~ - ~- .- 

KEYSTONE HEIGHlS  FL IKEYSTONE t.imwrs I: L KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
F'LT + 1094 326560311 

DEANS DRIJGS OF KEYST HGTS INC T W M I L L l C A I l  

3?6560323 326560335 -__ - 
JOHN SPRUILL 
POB 356 __ PO BOX 3-3 -.--~_.F'oB 339. ~. ~ . .. ~ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSlONII 1 %  :LWS r L ,  KiYSTONE H E l G t l l S  FL 
3?<.560353 -~ 3Z16560356 ~_ . _---___-.____- - ~ .~ f L T  ~~ + 1Oy4 3?6560~33 

GORDON S A D M S  LOCKER RI:l(.ik I^~I-ILEI 1C.R W I L L I A M  C M I L E S  
F'OH_357-- c /o  wiLLinn n m o i i r  PO nox. _ ..~ 36% .. 

PO}: X I 3  
IKCYSIONE: IiEIL!.ITS FL KEYS1 LINt I l L  I r.1 l is t L  KCYSTONL H E I G t l l L  FL 

32'651,034j. ~ _ _ _ ~  ~ 

-. ~-F'LT.." 1 E! ~- 326560357 X!.'(,5<,0350 

THOMAS I4 GRANT 
F'l!h 364 

KEYSTONE. HEICiilS FL KE'CS~UNE w ' i r . i ~ i s  I L. KLYSTONE HEIGt iTS FL 

JOSEPH G KNAFT' 

. ~~~ ~ ~~ F [ ' F 5 ! 8 6 ~ . ~ ~ ~  . ~~~~~ .~~ -~ 

~~ 
~~ ~ . ~ ~~~~~~. r L i  t , o w  7 

C UhRNNC'N F S l 6 T E  
C/O TUDD HhANNON 
F' 0 t a x  4 0 5  

GL1.ICi.I LUI h!: 

FOB 412 ~ 

1WN OF KEYSTONE HEIGHTS 
POR 420 _ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL IKEYBTSNE <:E d.i-iSS rl. KEYSTONE HEIGHTS Fl. 
FILT C 1094 T?65'.0..?0 3?(.5"0420 3265604: 0 



cIl~ OF ~ : l l ~ ~ ~ E - i . , . H . l . I ~  ~ ~~ - 
C I l Y  b F ~  k C Y ~ S T 6 ~ ~ G ~ T S  JUNE VLEREYOML 
F 0 BOX 420 F U EOX 4x1 POW 421 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
FL1 d 1094 326560420 

WADE H HASTY CHAHLOTTE C GF:EGORY ' U I L L I A M  L ANDRE 

. . 326560421 326560520 -~ 

~~ ~ 

FOB 431 __-. ~ Porn ~. 422 ~ ~~ mm 429 

KEYSTONF HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGIITS r L  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
~ 321560429 . ~ 32656043i ~ 

- F L T  d 9094 326560422 

CARL C CARNES IKM M D O U L I f f i  P€LW M DOWNEY 
- . - . ~~ ~~~~~ F'om 432 mm 438 FOB 442 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEJGH~S rL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
PLT 1094 326560432 326560438 326560442 . .. .. - ~ _ _ _  . ~ _ _ ~  
WEULAH NORTON RAYMOND G UOSELEY JAMES G ZOWARKA 
POB 448 POP 45% FOB 452 

KEYSTONE. HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYsTONE HEIGHTS FL 
326,560452 _ _ 326560451 --. . p~~_ FLT~ 326560448 

MELROSE MASONIC LODGE 189 JAMES E TOMLSNSON JAMES A PLANT 
~_ F'ol'. 454 PO WOX 456 ~!oH.4~~'"~~_p-__~ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HE.IGIi1S FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
PLT t _.__ 1094 .. __ 326560454 326560456 326510463 

SUSAN BRYAN STEPHEN ARZII: JDHN A R U F F I N I  

~ 

POW 473 
~~~~~ ~ 

~~ .. P .. 0 BOX ~ ~ 466~- -  Poi4 470 



.~ 
MILDRED F G L I S S O r  
Porn 535 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEiGHTS FL IKEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
PLT I 1094 326560535 326560537 32ffi60538 

R I L L  RAY WRDENRRWK WRYAN'S hCC WlME CLNTER I N C  ' GEDHGE L BIRD 
POB 542 C'O JoESr-rH r, ? R Y L _  POW 552 

T'Uh 5-18 
KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE llFlGI-'TS I L  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
FLT f. 1.094 326560542 3'26560548 32660552 

TAMMY DMJLING DARLENE F'RESSLEY HILLER J WRIWLE 
POB 553 POW 561 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEJLHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

__~__ ~~ ~~~~~~ 

PO BOX 565 ~- 

-~~.~~~p_ PLT I 1094 326560553 326560561 ~~ - :2*5+0~:&5 

KEYSTONE HGTS VOL F D CHARLES >I GFlRRER LYNDLE R KIRTLEY 
-___ P 0 W 376 roB 577 POW 581 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS r i  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
- ~ _ _ _ ~ _ _  FLT C 1094 326560576 326560577 326560581 _________  

PATRICK S MCGILL RONALD R SUIWETN GLIY W CAVERLY 

F O B  591 
KEYSTONE HTS F L  
PLT  C 1094 326560591 3?65605Y4 .. ~ ..~ 326560599 

H I L L  WRAHNON ROBERT SRBO - E N DIEFENWACli 

-.---CLK !3RENJCG2.LL FO w G L ? - ~ p - _ _ - _ ~ ~  ~--ra~-?Hsps ~ - 

KCYSTONE HF.1GHTS FL KE:YSrONE HEIGHTS FL 
__ 

-_.._F'(m 60% ~ ~ ~ ._p P 0 B O K . & L ~ L . ~ _  ~~~ ~ ?. 0~ !i0X_6A2~p~ . . ~  _ _ ~ -  

~~%-?-- I 094- . 326560600 __ ~.~ ?,:'15i,O605l ~~~~ ~ 3?65606t? 
KEYSTONC HEIGHTS FL K E I S l o N E  IHL.SC.!~TS ri. KEYSTONE HE.IGHTS FL 

STEFHEN F ALLAIN  M L. R ~ S I  r> FLORENCE I FGWli 
Foe 6 2 2  .~ - POB 6:!4 - FOE 616 

KEYSTONC HEIGHTS FL I<EY!iTI'INE IIL I l ,bi lS I'L KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
F:'lT .10?4_---. 5?656002:! ~ 326560621 ~~ ~ 3:'6i60626 

U i L L I E  D DEWITT n P m i . w s  rowirrm LICIRKS WIL.LIAH SMITH 

- .~ 

-~ 

T'Cl ROY 627 D l r !  .- . . F'n ... .~ ROY 638 

KEYSTONE H E l G H l S  F L  KEYSTiWE I - I G l b ,  I L  KE.YCrDNE HEIGIITS FL 
rI.1 f 1094~ ~ ~~~ :4?<>56!!hJ(, 3 ? b i < , ( ! h X ~  ~ ~ 

r o nox~ 655~- 

"1' ' 0 9 4 ~  ~ 

D k  ALLEN J FREEMAN HLIPERr 1, WHI I L KH BOOKTFtAVEli 
~~ R I cHnRD K K a y E s  ~~ . .. . ~ 

- ~~~ ~ ~ ~~ ~ . ~ _. . . .. . . 3:'65E'9 ~ ~ ~ 

POP 664 
~~~~~ . ~ 

F'011 66T. 
IVCYSTCINC HEIGHTS FL KLYSIONE: HEIGl lT5  FL 

. 

NARTHA CRUTCHFIELD 
FIlR 675 

liRL.F.'H H I 11 I M l N  
Fob 6UI 

~~~ ~ . ~~ .~ . 
PATSY FILLMON 
F' 0 FOX 601 _ 

R r w  w CAVE 
POlC 688- 

KF'ISTONC l:E lC.t:TS FL. KEYWONE HEIGHTS FL 
PLT  : 1094 ? .  't,! ,AC'*.S? :?:'*FlhClA"4 3?65e.c!L~'Ll 
KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 



~ ~~~ ~ ~~~~ \ ~~~~~ ~ ~ _ _ . _ _ _  ~ ~~~~ 

SLIDRE? r ~ I > T Z  KEYSTWE OU!L:~F%F<?:;~-~ ~. JAMES W RUSSELL 
FWIi 692 C/O DAVI!) L. i 2 D U  PO18 696 

FOP h 9 4  
KEYSTONE HE1 TS FL KEYSTONE HETCIITS FL. KEYSTONE HEIGI iTS FL 

3 2 6 5 6 0 6 9 6  YILT -+-. &094~-\__ 326560692  __ . ~ 32%!2ep 
DUNALD t FOHSYTHE s a R o s  PIZZA ' MYRON PREVATT OFFICE WLDG 

C/O ROBERT J r,ARO LeWRENCE MURHAY-huMIJCH ., 

POL< 6 Y 8  P 0 DRAWER 699 
~ FOx'..+97- ~ ~. -~ ~~ ~ . ~ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE Ili'IC.tll6 FL KCYSTONE HEIGtlTS FL 
321560698 3 2 6 5 6 0 6 9 9  

~ __~__. __.. F:LT..*.-Q?t 326560697  

TRIEST CONSTRUCTION CO KEYSTONE MILLWORK M E R I C 6 N  LEGION 
~o>-79.0- C/O ERNEST TRIES1 POB 70s 

KEYSTONE HElGHTS FL IKEISTONE k IE lCH l6  FL KrYFTONE HEIGHTS FL 
PO DRAWEli 7!W ! 

FLT * 1 0 9 4  32ex0700 ~~ 3~*5~'9??0_~ - ~ ~ _ _ ~  32A560701 . 

MRS E F BENNETT EDWINA F'AINlE'R ST WILLIAM c m m i c  CHUHC 
~~ C/O MIKE/THEHES6 ORRIEN A 5 6 2  b ! ! E D L A ? ! L E % L  __~~--___ FCIB 721 



KEYSTONE HE'I1;UTS F L  KEYPTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
FLT t 1 0 9 4  p- 326:i&onw 326560W2 3 2 6 5 6 0 9 0 1  

ALICE DOULLAS JOSEFH A WATSON EDWARD E CLARl<BUN 
PO BOX 901 

KEYSTONF HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE I B i G W S  FL KEYSTONE HEIGtlTS FL 

.__~____. 

E'C07-- ~ .__ ~ ~ ~ ~~~~ ~ -~.!"n 91?_~~-~~_--p~p__ -- -. 

~- - ~~~p__.~.~-_. FLT t 1 0 9 4  326Tm60901 32~~560907-- . 326'560912 ~ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE lii li.H'iS 11. 
f ' i l  : 1 0 7 4  ...., . 

~ 3?6,5Ll!S43 ~~~ ~~ . t,,,<,i!C,4{i 

IKCYSTONE HEIGHTS FL I t €  'm STONE IUF i C t i i s  FL 
PI . l  t 1 0C.l 7?'hi;CrW?5 3 2 4 5 6 0 9 9 7  



I 

! 
1 On- 'A_)* 

~ ~~~ -~ FF~iEIIUsHI-C. ~fiIELc~-cTukzG m i r ~ o s t i  RIRL.E CHURCH FRIENI?SHJF I ' l i ' L E  I:t 
POLC 1007 FOB 1007 POU 1007 

KEYSTONE HEIG FL KEYSTONE. HEIWTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
326961007 _ - - ~ _ _ ? ? S 6 6 ~ 0 0 7  ~~ ~~~~ _ ~ - 326561007 

JAMES D OSlICnM ' LOUISE F BOOTH 
- m u  1022 ~~~~ P O u i E 6 - -  ____ .- _~ ~~~ 

\ 
~~ 

.. ~_FLT. .* .. 

FRIENDSHIP B I B L E  CWRCH P 
POb 1007 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE 1 C I  W T S  Fl. KFYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
PLT 1094 ~_ 326561007 326561016 -~ ...- 326561022 ~~ ~ _ _  
PETER BOOTH ROBERT C BROWN HENRY F B E U  
fQB 1022 porn 1033 PO Box 1041 - 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HCIGHTS FL KLYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
vir c 1094 32656irm 326561033 326Zh104 I 

TWYLA L DRETEL.ER DONALD a T i i o n a s  J L DYKES 
P =I043 P 0 UOY io52 Jo ANNE HICKS 

_____ 

~II _ _ I _  

KEYSTONE HGTS FL KEYSTONE H G l S  FL KEY5TONE HEIGHTS FL 
~- 326561 052 3267+1074 __ 326561043 

JWiET U COOK J R  CIDAUCIK ARTHUR W WILLIAMS 
F'OB 1083 ~ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE l4f ThHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
PL.T t 1094 326561083 326565,086 326561095 

FOB 1095 POP 1086 _ _ ~ _ _ _ _ ~  ..._. ~ ~ ~ 

_ _ _ _ .  

JAUES HANDLEY JCIHES W CODPOLD RODNEY Tt io r ias  
F 0 HOX 1117 fob '1% __ ... ~~~~~~~ 

FOB 1097 
~~~~ ~ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE t{i.sr.!!~s I:L KEYSTONC UTIGHTS FL 
PLT - . 1094 326561097 3265t.1.1 17 _____-~~ 32t.561 1.12 ~. - 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONC HE lW!lS  11. KEYS'IONE tlE.IGi1TS FL 
FLT ,t ~~~ 109_4 3265611C4 Z26561206 32656 1 209 -~ 



ETHEL J TEAGUE 
I rm I 39<, 

JCIHN MASON 
F fl NOX 1452 



KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE I-IEICI-ITS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
320511450 326561463 PLT- :---1_0_94- 326561455 .. . 

JOHN/DIONA ANTUNOVICH WILL IAM H LtL ' SlORAGE U N L l M l l E D  

POD 1463 430 sw G i  5.1 POH 1475 
KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE 'IS f L  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

-~ ~~~ ~ ~ C / O ~ ~  ~~~ H I C W R D  J SMITH PO EU974. -~ -. ~~ - ~ c/o - ~~ MAnsWLL...90*ez!!L -. .~~ 

~ P L l i ~ x ? -  316561463 326561474 ~~ ~ ~~ 3 . 2 6 E 7 3  -~ ~ 

POQ 1495 ~~ - 
~ ~~~~~ rou- 1 % -  Peh-1492 ~ 

~~~ - . F'LT.. *_._t~oss_ 326561487- 326561 .. -~ 49:! ____ 3 2 6 5 !  ~ ~ 

HARRY E I iElGS *C)RWARA MATTHEWS DAVID ERIC JOHNS 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE H E ~ W I Z ;  rt. KCYS'IONE HEIGHTS FL 

GERALDINE EDWARDS TOM C MAfiTIN JOANNE ALMEIDA 
POD 1533 370 S W GROVE ST P 0 BOX1563 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEiSTONE HElGHTS Fl. KEYSTONE HGTS FL 

- - - ~  ~~ ~ ~ ~~~ 

_ ~ _ _ _  326561537 326561 563 
~~ ~ F L T  : I094 326561533 ~ 

MICHELLE WEEKS' WINITRED II IILI>RII:SSON CAROLYN STEWART 
POD 1566 ~~ ~ - - -  

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

POW 1575 POD 1574 ~ __ ~-~ ~ 

KEYSlONE ltl[.ll;HlS F L  

~ ~~~~~~~~~ PLT  ~~~~~~~~~ % 1094 ___ 3?656156A - 32A561574 ... 326561575 ~ - -. 

JAMES P JONES AMVETS PUS1 %€I6 MARY LEEDS 
~~ ~~~~ PO! '577------- PQR 1596-.-~.-~ ., . . ~ ~~~~~~ ~~~~ l.%___ 

KEYSTONC. HEIGHTS FL KEYSlOf iE tIE.C.l..ilS F L  XEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
fL.1 t 1.094 

JOHN MASON DANIEL  SMART1 ROWERT WAGNER 

326561757 
~~~~~ ~~~ . 326561745 

~~ ~~~~ - 326561727 -~ ~~~~~ 

PO-WOX 1777 POW 1786 POW 1759. ~~ . .... ~ ~ . . ~  ~ ~~ ~ - -  - . - 
KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HTS FL. KEYSTONE HTS FL 
PLT I 1094 326561759 326561777 3265613Pl 



. EaRL Y f l W G ~ _ ~ ~  ~ ~ . .~ .. ~. _ ESTELLE vnitN~ 
JOHN A MI.MHS I I I  

POW 1787 F'OH lfl06 C/O HAROLD RURCH 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HETGHlS F L  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
F O  BOX 1814 

~~~~~ ~~~ F L T  ~- t 1094 32&6%C? - . ~ 326561006 ~. ~ ~ ??"5618?4-_- 

ANTHONY CUIRATE REX E FRhZCN I CALVIN J MCUWON 
P 0 BOX 1847 pofi_~e---_ __ .~ PO8 1911 ~ ~~ - .~____ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEVSTONE H E I G H l S  FL. KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

~ . . 

321561862 326S61911 .- - PLT 1094 326561841 . ..~ ~ ~ ~ .~ .. 

DALE SEYUOUR FAYE DRURY PAUL R MARLING 
P-!_BDX-c925~ POW 1926 FOB 193s .~ . 

PLT ___ C 1.094 326561925 326561926 3245619J5 - 

I K E  STEPHENSON ROliEFlT J DOCLING s n v m  M POWERS 
PO W O X ~ ~ l 9 < 3  PO BOX 1956 _. 

KEYSTONE t i u G ~ r s .  f-L KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTOM HEIGHTS FL 

POB 1973 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE I i E l G H l S  FL 
PLT t 1094 326561943 32/~561V,6 

ROM GILEEHT CARROLL E WYFrTT 
~~ ~~~~~ P ~ P ~ M l X ~ i P a ? ~ ~ _ - - .  FOE 2035- 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEISTUNE tlElG!ITS FL. 
~ FLT  -C-~-l094 3265615'90 32696s033- _. 

JACKIE HUWNER JERRY'S I)ISI111UN r?UTO FARTS 
~ F O ~~ BOX 2172 P 0- !2ZxG?L.~.  -~ 

JilANNE E SAYEHS 
~ ~ 6 4 4  BFlilrJKI.YI4 HAY RD . ~ ~~~ ~- 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
~. 326561973 

KLYSfONE HEIGHT$ FL 
3:'.i.5(,780 1 ~. 

J W K S  I1  CLLlTlCh 
6539 NE BKOOKI YN BAY hl) _ 



Pll CHAEL. MIKANOWICZ 
620 SW F I E L D  ST 

_. . KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KLYSTLINE HC I rXTS l-L KCYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
~ ~~ ~ FLT 1094 ~ 326567809 ~... ~-3?""h7909-~~-_~~. 326567900 

RANDALL HELLHAN JOHN NOLGN ' CLYDE A BROCK 
640 SW F I E L D  ST 

IKEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HI. 1r.KrS r L  KEYSTMIE HEIGI.ITS FL 

640 SW B l H D  AV 660 SW B I R D  AV 
~ -_ . _- ~- ~~~ . 

' . . . ~ ~ - - ~ ~ P L T  .*.E4 326567900 3?6567902 326567902 
~ . 

BERNICE SELLERS KELLY C L EWlS STEVE H DAMPIER 
670 HIRD AV 

KEYSTONE HEICUTS FL KEYSTONE kitTr.HIS F.L KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

650 SW RIRD .57- ~- 661 SW UIRD AV - ~- .... ~ . . -~ .. 

- -. .~ ~ ~~ FLT ~ + ~'092 3ZFL57902 32656790:' 326567903 -~____~..___-~~ ~~~ 

C I N T I i I A  D SMITH THELMA W TllHKNETT PAUL DOIJCHERTY 
611 SU RIRD W E  670 SUSAN AV __ - ~- 740 S W JeSMINE AVE -~ - -- . - ____ ~ 

i;' !li KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL .. 
316567904 326567904 - .- 326567003 __ F'LT 0 1094 ~. ~~ 

STEPHANIE FRANKLIN FREDERICK HLlhhRh'D ANNA VAN ECHTELD 
671 SW SllSAN AV 660 EAST 4V  ..~ _. . 630 ~~ ~~~. SW SUSAN ST 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHIS  FL. KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL I 
PL.T ~~~ t 1094 326567904 - 326567105 326567900 

SUE MARIE WEASLEY 
631 EAST AV 

ROBERT E Gliih'lNER V I R G I N I A  M. SCHWAB 
74'10 HILI .  TOF' ?;T 

~ 7182 -~ ~~ H ILLTOP ~ ~~ ~~~~______-~__._- STREET ~ ~ .~ - ~ ~ -~ 

Fti tRSON ..I C8 I l i i u l  NGHOH KLNNETH C LICGCTT W F SUTTON 

~~74(3G L A I ( E V I E w ~ ~ g - . - .  - ~ ~~~~~~~ 

7451  LAKEVIEW ST ~ 7456 I L A K I V I I U  .. L:T ~ 

KEYSTONt. HEICt lTS FL 
FI 1 : ,094 3265685CO liir.!:,hr;%o 3L l6560560 

C/O ANNA MODIGAN 

KEYSTONE: I N  1i:tllS F L  KEYSTONE HCIGHTS FL 

0 n 



-_ .. , KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HE1 CliTS I L KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
F'LT 1 0 9 4  326568560 326568560 . . 3 2 6 5 6 8 5 6 0  

DANIEL L K I T T L E S  DINNNA RLIDOL.F'H ' JOHN C LEE 
7 4 0 3  . LAKEVIEW ST 7 4 5 0  LAKVZSW ST 1335 POINTVIEW RD 

~~~ ~ 

i KEYSTONE HTS FL KEYSTONE H i  L. gF.. KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL , 

F'LT t 1 0 9 4  326568560 3265685% __ 3 2 6 5 6 8 6 0 0  

J E W E U  M BERNE MILDRED DOWNS EDWARD n unLW ,:: j 
1355 POINTVIEW RD 100 NW BEREA AV 

11, 
-~ 280 NU WZECAJ. 

, ,  

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONL H € J L : t I l S  F L  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 'j 
fl.1 1 0 9 4  326568600 326168608 . ~ ___- 
REV JAUES MILLER NORUAN W 41.1t.V L I L L I A S  U GOOD ,:: > 

3 2 6 5 6 8 6 0 8  

~~~ 350 ~~ NU PEREA C I R  6 4 5  B E l H r C ~ I I F _  ... 641 HElHEL DR __ -a, 
.>,a .. . KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HLIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL _l, :2 

__ 326568609 32f,54,8&09 
~ 

~- I X T  I jO94- 326568608 

LEUNARD L LYONS MARGIE LYIINCi JAUES E GILBERT '!, I 
2 4 1  SHILAH AV 2 4 1  SHILAH fiV 6793 WOMRNS CLUE DR - ~~~ _ _ _ ~  ~~ ~~~~ ~~ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE l iE: lGtl lS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 1 

K I M  DATES TIK HUGGINS ROBERT MOORING I 
6769 WOHhNS CLUB DR 7695 ROSC L N  413 SW GROVE ST 

KEYSTONF HEIGHTS FL KEISTrJNE Hr'rT I l l s  I L  KEYSlONE HEIGHTS FL 

F'LT C I 0 9 4  326968635 3X56E1035  , 
3 2 6 5 6 8 6 4 5  __ -~ _ _  ~ ~~ 

- . .~ ~~ ~~ 

~~~ ~~ . F'LI ~: - ->92  3?6?58645 _ _ ~ ~ - ~ ~ ~ _ ~ _ ~ ~ ~ " 2 c . " " " ~ 5 1  ~~~ . 3 2 h 5 6 8 6 5 2  ~~ ~ 

. 7 0 4 0  SJ 21 ~ ~ 

C l lRTIS RICHARDSON HERBERT T WII.I..IRM~~ CAROL RRLINSON 
4"- " ~ O I O ' E - ~ E ~  7 8 3 4  SR :!I 

STONE HEIGHTS FL KE~'ST~INT tirir.tiis I L. Kf.:YSTONC HElGt IT6  FL . .1 

3 2 6 5 6 8 6 5 1  32656fC653 326568653 ... ~~ ~.~ ~~ ~~~ ~~~ . ~~ F'LT t. ':OS!_ 
RRTHUK R H ILTON 
70A3 SR ?1 

JflHN ROUE 
?R45 Sk 21 

DAWN KENNEDY k A l T  E Hl~'I4Zl N 
5:-#0 N4HR ST 555 N4HR Sl . ~- 
KEYSTONE HTS FL KEYSTONE u:ii. '.irs ~ i .  Kt.YSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
F'LT + 1.094 326568160 321i56n66S 3:!65686L 3 





.~ ~~ ~ ~ ~ _ _  ~. . - . - . . ~  ~ ~~ 

HUNILEY. REL)FClltN~ Jt.~~- ~~ ~ 

~~ ~ ~~~ ~~ ~ 

EUWAKD h F R I I S  GILENII w I i . lX 
250 SW JASHINE AVE 245 SW J IS%JNE A V r  2lli SW JASMINC AV 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE t.iEir;i!rS r i .  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL ~. .. 
~ . 326569122 326569122 

~~ F'LI -5 ~ ?O?S-__ __ 3 2 6 5 6 9 1 2 1 ~  

.. 295 .. . SW ~ ~~~~~ JASMINE ~. AVE 390 JASMl* F . V r - _ -  ~~ - 3a5 sw JASMINE AVE 

__  PLT t &a94 - 326569122 -- 326569123 ~ -~ . . 

DEWEY W F'EnRSON BETTY J NAN12 GROVER K D A V I S  i 
165 .SW JASMINE AVE 

KEYSTONE HFIGHTS FL KEYSTONE H ~ : i % ' . l S F l  f L  KEYSTONE H E I G I i l S  FL 'i 
C'LT. ? . _ 0 9 4 ~ - - ~ -  326569i24 

JOE KNAFP MICHAEL hUNOUILLE RICKY A BROWN 

~ ~~~~~ .~ ~.~ ~~ ~~ 

GUY ti LFlZAiiRO JUDY WAGFIJER ' THOMAS J STANFORD 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE CIETKI.!TS I ~ L .  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
326569124 -. 

205 SYLVAN WAY 350 SYLVAN WAY- - .~~~ 

~ ~- 326569129 - __??!E' ?R .___._-_.__ - 

~ 

665 SW CAh1)INAL DR ~~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 625 SW CARDINAL D R ~  305 S y L v A N ~  WAY ~ ~ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE NElGHTS F L  KEYFTONE HEIGHTS FL *-. 

- F L . 1  t 1094 326569i30 321569152 326519132 

S!lSAN N FRASER ALDA t HOI.LTI1AY CHARI.ES H EcREARLEY I 
~ 1140 ~~~~ ~ S ~~ E LAKE ~- ~~ L.N 1 1 % E L E < G L L _ -  ~. ~ 11.35 SE LAKE L N  

... ~~~ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE tiE:IGVTS I F L  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
+?3? 3?6569137 .~~~ ~~ - 3165691 37 ~!L1~ f -  ~!"p? -- 

SLIZETTE COOKSEY 
1 145 SE LAKE LANE 

W>LL IAM J COSGROVE 
:'/0 GAR:>I1N 51 . 

THOMAS FORAY JWlFS S E l ' l i  
44c NIGH: INi.;LL s1 'jSSU. !"?EN sr .. _ . 

IKL.YFTONE HEIGt lTS FL 
32156914fi 

EI>WARD _I LONGWCKER 
1CO SW CAI;D[:N E T  . . ~ . .  ~ 

CE! ENA J U L I U S  
370-A SW-GARDLN-ST 

TLRRANCE L H A W  
450 I J IG t IT I~G+E-  ST 

IUWSTONE: HEIGHTS FL 
?2l(r56Y1 64 

b 



cnay ~ ~ __ ~ 

ti15:1r si,:: 
430 SW NIGHTINGALE ST 4612 NIGti 'J  Nirn1.E 51 - KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE IC  I ~ M S  r L  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

~ 

326569165 . F'T t~~S!!?_ 326569164 ~ 3265691~64-~ ...~~ ~- 

W Y  FENDLETON CEASAH J A ~ n l  i( 

455 NIGHTINGALE ST W 465 SW NIGH1 I W G ~ L ~ ~ 5 ~ l  
~~ ~ 

' JAMES R RANSOM 
5-15 SW NIGHTINGALE ST 

KETSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE IIF ICt . ' lS  !-L KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL > 
P L T  'L 1094 3265691 65 ~-~~_~-~~~_~~~6fi69!15 - - ~~~ ' 

ROBERT F I M I l H  ANNETTE MROZ '1 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE llE1i.l-115 t ~ L  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL > 

326569168 

625 NIGHTINGeLE. ST W 
NARY A CHAMBERS 

7.,4> c c  GOLF  ST__^---_-^ .~ .___ 7537 GOLF ST 
~ .. ~ ~ 

326569171 ~~~~ . .._-.f'LT.t2_09ti . 326569% .. ~~ ~ _-~~3?+369!71 
I:.: 

CORA A S I L F I E S  CARRIE M(+E ROSIER MARGARET WELLS ,,/ 
,1' 
2,. -ZT,~Z ~ L F  ST 

7108 GARDEN ST 
~ 

STEPHEN EUJBICK 7549 SW GOLF ST - .. 
.._ ~~ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
P L T  I 1094 326569,71---~---- 3.?%%??71~ ~ 

326569172 -_ 

W I L L I A M  C WELLS JOANN n WAR[) I R V I N G  L JENSEN 
PO BOX 7048 7096 PEAL'' !;?-~-~__-_--~ 232 SHIL.AH AVE 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE IHEl C.ClTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
3265691 an 

-~ PL.T I 1094 326569172 ~ 49???~L ~ 

KE:YSTONE HGTS FL KEYSTONE HK!HG'IS FL 
PL.T 1.094 326569189 

W I L L I A M  C WARD R a m Y  L EIIIWIIJG 
SO0 JASULNEAV 540 JAStiIr iE A\' 

~ ~~. 

1:I:YSTONi. H(I1GIITS FL K E l S l V N C  l l ! . !LtWS GI.. 
f'L:T.* : 10w ~ ~~~ ~~ 3:!656919(1 

YONCCY nuLL 
270 LhKFVIEW Uh' 

KEYWONE H€IGHTS FL , I  
326569189 326569195 

~ 

SI'INDI'S P I Z Z A  SHAK 

K['Y610NE. HEIGI-ITS FL 
.?,: r.:;h-I!!!Ll 3'?hT.692('7 



~ . ~ _- 
RALEIGH ~ Z I k E ~  
325 I I W  UACNOLIA AVE 

7=.n CIJ * , . I L . , . /  I.. r , ,  c _-_ -1.. _ . L  

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTON c H l S  t-1. KEYSTONE HEIGCITS FL 
~~ PLT . t 1.094 3z-233 ... _ - - ~ - 3 S O ? W  ~ 326569250 - ...... 

BRYAN D WOOD JAMES A .IOHE!STDN ' WALDO W WHEATON 
35?..S%UACNoLIA AVE s+o-s~.n~i;~u~ia AVE 5 7 ~ A C N O L I A  W -  

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL K E l S l O N E  H C l L k l S  F L  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

.... ~. . 

.... FLT t 1094 .... 326569250 - ~~~3?as_av251_~~ ~- 326569253 . . .  .- ...... 

ROSALIE W MCGRhTH L STEVE momway ROBERT J FLEXANDER 
~~~ 

B6RRY S IWXDWAY 630 su MAGNOLI~ . avE 640 6W POINTVIEW KD 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
PLT t 1094 326569255 3265&9256 326569261 

K B E R T  E SIMMONS JR ROBERT L KUkT2O S l E V E  A / T R I C I A  K L T O N  
660 SW POINTVIEW RD 655 SW P O l N l x W  RD 615 SW POINTVIEW RD 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL Kf:YSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
PLT t 1094 326569261 --??e4?L?1 326569242 

W G ALEXANDER ELIZABETH A LWRA RONALD RROCKMEYER 
1075 ......... SW POINTVIEW KD 620 SW HIGCIlMrln W E  656 SW HIGHLAND AVE 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

_ _ _ _ _ ~  

~- 

__ 

~ ~_ ~ 

. __ .... PLT 1094 3265d9270 3:!456,y275 3265692'75 
~ . . .  

UAFtVTN H MAKSHALL. EDGAR G AKRIDGE UARY A CHASTEEN 
~ . .  645 sw HFLANE.?L---  641 HIGCll RND FiVE ................... 91.5 SW HIGHLAND AVE 

KEYSTONE HETCHTS FL KEYSTONE uE.iT:ttlS IFL KTYSTONE: HEI.GHTS FL 
PLT C 1094 326569276 326569276 326569282 

HOBERT D .CROSIER TDLBCRT f![lF':oU .IR R o w w r  w D ~ Y  
....... 6496 ~~~~~~~ WOODLAND .......... DR 

PL! ~ * .  1094- 

6,518 WOODfi41> DR 6522 UOODLAND DR 

IKEYSTONC HEIGHTS FL KEYSlVNL I-1E.J I;WS I 1. KC.YSTONE HETGHTE FL 
326569?&9 569291 3?65AV?Ci 

.. ........ . ........... 

JOYCE H WJLLIAMS DAllkY RLIKWGClCm W6LTE:R J LEUKEL 
6528 WOODLAND ~ D R  

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYWONE I i k l L H T S  C L  

........... ...... .......... - *'"b~WouDL?!KDFr--~~ ........ b:.?o uorm WI) DR -- 

KCYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
3:!<,5f,92c'l 

. . . . .  ~~~~~ . ~ 

F'L' 2 'W.3 ~ a26569201 

6 ~ 1 4  wonI)I.Fi~n I)R 

KL-YSTONC. HF-ICqTS FL K E l S l r l N E  !if 'r.L11S I I. K I  ~!:rnNf: k i l t>  f-L 

E 1 . L t N  CCIWOY H n AQRIIE~T 

~~~~ 

JOi lN SUhiiLl CkNl iHlA HAlltGI!; 
6508 WOOI'L.4i~~li Lit( 

hi i l i I l .YN E MORROW 

................ . ~~ 6524 WOIJDLAND~ DfC- ~ ~ ~~~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ . . ~  ~~ 

32'(.56'?:!'9 1 ............ 
~ ~~ ~~ ~ ~ 

FI.l C 1094 

............ 



__.- 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE Ht:':t.+I~S II.. KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
PI.T 3266693 t 6 

ERLE WIGGS STEVEN H HEAVERS R H RUTLEDGE 
pl87 LINWOOD KR NE 6765 LINWOOI) DH 

KrYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE lir', I ~ IK lS  FL. KCYSTONE H t I G l l l S  FL 

32L50Y316  326569317 ___-_ _._.- ~.~... ~~~ 

6373 MARLDRWU CT ___ 
~ 

I _ --_F'L:I.:._o!~_- 326569317 32L569317 32&5693:0 __________~~__ 
JOHN W WILL IAHS 
6510 WROOKLYN YAY RD 

EUKSULLA S hOULSTON MIKE t. KIM CKCJCKR~LL 
.- 65~2 NE PF\OLERAY un 6558 BROOKLYN bAY CIRCLE 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS F L  KEYSTONE HElGHTS FL 
32hS69321. 326569321 -~ ~_ ~- F L T  0 1094 326569321 

LESLEY n F'EiE.liS DAVID CWDS CIJRTIS IcRRDLEI 
. pp_ 550 HOLLY ~~ LRNE 230 C I R I & J ~  2?'ioKI?E3r - 

_ ..-p =&=)$340 p ~ ~ -  . . ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ _ ~ p ~ p  ~. .. ~~ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KFYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
FLT  .- i 1094 326569Z2R 

GERALD E MOODY KARL0 VUCKO EILIZABETH MCPFIEK'SON 

326569343 

440. sE~~?!xL5- sT-~- 7n9R S L 4 ! J F N C F I . V n  .~.~ 

IKCYSTONC HEIGHTS FL KLVSTEINE l??'i.!-'TS :I.. KF.YT.IC!NF tlEI.GI~ITE. Fl. 
F L T  C 1.094 326569344 3?6569??7 326565'348 

GENE HUTFINGTUN A I)YE HI Ctit>I;D T ILUWJltN 
1455 S LAWRLNCE RL.VD I415 L i  LhWhiiliE hL..M 1+3:, fr MWR'ENCE WLVD 

_ _ p ~ ~ ~  
_~ 



~ 

FI4U;GlS L HOGAN 
7Fi5 S LAWRENCE ELVD 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE n L 1 ~ i - i ~ ~  F L  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
F L T  ~:~- $094- 326569369 - -~~-3"L54936?..  . 32(,569369 

JANE E DRlCiCOLL SlCPHEN SIEBOLD I TRACY RAHAEH 
870 S L . f i U w f i E N C E . - F L L ~  S30..S LAWRENCf.-Bl.VD 850 S L-AZENCE BLVD -~ 

KEYSTONE nEiGnrs FL KEYSTONE HLILHIS r~ KEYSTDNE nEiGiuTs FL 
r L T  o .- 1094 - 326569370 326569370 -~ 326569370 

YVONNE lHORNTW RALPH WAYNE f'ARK DELTA M HATMAKER 
i 3 S O  P O I N T V T N  RE _ _  ~~ ~ PO BOX 1736--_ 1370 POINTVIELI~~DR 

KEYSTONF HEIGHlS FL KE.YS1ONF Ht:!!,ht:; I L KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
526569500 _-_ 32C560500 ---__ 326569387 

DORIS V FOS 
450 SU NAHA ST 

CLIFFORD F NEURMJER JOHN D WnLKth  
1338 s w FOINTVIEW un 420 NhHA S1 - 



F I  
3 

NI< W JOHNSON 
SW GROVE ST 

-L- 
JE:.?N I. S ; f : l l ,  J f l  
340 sw GF:uVE Fill: 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE H1'1 FL KE.YSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
. F ' L T L - ~ ~ I O P Q  326560530 

ELLSWORTH T TUPPER JOHN T HERhRIl I JOSEPH G BRUCE 

32l%?539 ~~ ~ ~ ~~~ 326569531 -. ._~__ 

335 SW GROVE ST 395 5 W  GfiOVE $7 - ~ ~ ~ _ - ~ _ ~ ~ _ _ 1 3 3 3 _ c l i n u _ T R _ u I ) u - w R I _ . - - ~ _ _ . ~  

KEYSTONE HGTS FL KEYSTONE HElGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHT5 FL 
~.______ PLT 1 1094 326569531 --Z4(156953L- ~ ~ ~ ~ 3 2 < , . 5 3  ~~ 

i LEE A BRUEY PATRICIA  A DASS RICHARD F LEGG 
.______ 1317 CHATAUGUA W Y  240 SW CENTER AV - 1325 CHATAUGIJA WAY E 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE UEJLHTS rl .  KCYETONE HGTS FL 
FLT : SOY4 

ANN U BENNETT VAN P SIRUOrOUL.OS JOE HURFHI 
255 CENTER AV 7690 CLOVER 1.N 7 7 O c C g V E R  W 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS r L  KE.Y?TONE HEIGHTS FL 
PLT 1 1094 326569535 3:!6569:36 

ANDREW GAME2 REPEKAH S H I ' l H  DAVID W KEDGLEY 
630 SW JASHINE AVE 610 SW JRSEIINE AV 

326569532 ~- 32656Y532 326369534 __ 

326569537 -~ 

_ _ _ _ ~ ~ ~ ~ _  
~~~~ 625 .JASMINE AV -. 

i 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HTS FL KFYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
PLT 1 1094 - 326569538 32L56953D 32I56953CJ .. .. . .- . 

.LUKE TE!iRY 
35 SE FllREST ST 

~ ~ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KE.YS1ONE Ht.:CH'IS 1 I. KCYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
FL.T i IOY4 J?I::*-577 317f.!X9577 326569577 



JOHN 5 MODRHLAD 
611 HEIRON AVE 

LWRENCE n PIPER 
500 SW HERRON AV 



~~ 

KL,,L,nLi ~ SIG~, :U~E_~~  ~~~ 

~ 
.. .~. 

RUDOLPH SUI1DLEN-~-~- ~- 
RR 1135 S LAWRENCE BLVD RF: 630 SW CIIRDlNAL DR 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KCYSrONE HEIGHT5 FL ~, . 

~ F'-T_C_?O94 326569804 326569804 326569804,-- .. . __ ~_ 

B L mBmrs DONNI, R a L E i w  ' c t i m x s  n o f i w I T z  
Rl; 140 SATSUM ST 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE IbIE:TGHTS T L  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL ! >  

R N SUNDERLWD W I L L I A M  D REYNOLDS JWES L KUYKENDALL .. I 
HR 445 E LAKEIL !  DF: 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS f ~ L  KEYSTONE HCIGIITE, FL ' !  

RR 335 SW F'SfCH ST RR 115 SW PEKH ST ___~_ -. . ~- 

326569804 326569804 ~. -~ ~~~ _ ~~ 

PLT i 1094 326569R04 . 

~ 

Rk 110 NE HOLLY AV 
~ 

RH 525 L I V E  OAK AV 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
P L T  t -1.094 326569804 

DFIINNE SHEFFIELD L O R I  MAN1 l1.Y JOHN STORY 

. ___ -. . . .- 

326519804 326569804 
~~ .. ~ ~ ~ ~- .~ ~~ 

-. ~~ __ 

P O r O X U S 6  RT 2 nox 2149 - PO FOy.Lf55 
.. MELROSE FL MELROSE FL MEL.~OSE FL 

FI.1 t - 1094 32666 . 326h6 . 32666 -- ~_~.___. 

SANDRA LYONS JOE HOLDSR LALIRA MCCOY *'. ! 
11% n A L m m  LN PO BOX 276 .~ ~ ~ ~ 

F 0 HOX 1;~!?.4 . . ~ ~ _ _ _ _ ~ ~  ~ ~ 

;;;; ; 
MEL.ROSE FL MELROSE t ' L  MELROSE FL 
PLT t 1094 32666 32666 32666 , ,  .- ..~ ~~~~~ ~~ . ~ 
..~. .- 

LEE tl SIMPSON Cl .NOI  .I WESTBERRY 
. P 0 BOX 1145~  ~ 

MCLRUEIE FL MELROSE /'I.. HF'LROSE FL 

.. .... ~.~ F'o BOX- 1.01 6 ~~. .. ~~ ~ ~~~~ ~~~~ 

~_ P L T  ~ t 1094 32666 32666 ~ 32666 ~~ 

TROY F'HII I. 1 f" .IOI.IN.,KE LLYE MCCORMICK CHRlSTOF! i~R S NELSON 
Pl lB  74 POH 325 PI! YO% 344 . -__ ~~ ~~ . ~ 

~~ ~~ - ~~~ - .. ~~ 

CllAFiLES S I ENDCK 
Po Box 412 

W1I.LIhM R O A W J E R  
F'CI POX "41 



--, 
! 

~ ~ ~ ~~~~ .. ~~~~ 
~~ 

Ci-,kMfNE 1 ~i U e> Sbl1N1,I.l GLiijDGhl A L B R l l l l l N  
1830 NU 91ST TER 111.1: sw 41H l'Li,CE 107 STILLWATER CR 

1 
I@ FEMBROKE PINES FL F T  LAUVEI<IlAl.E F L  JUFT~ER FL 

33458 -. ~ ~~ ~~~~~~~~ 33312 ~ ~ . .. ~- ~ ~ ~ 
_. . . .. ~ P L T - ? 1 ~ 0 9 4  330243242 ~- -~ 

NK'S EDWIN L D A V I S  EDITHr'FLDREIICE FAYNE ' Rl:ENDA B SHERIDCN 
~~~~~~ 4 3 3 8  DUNMORE AVE APT 1 c'~rTHELH_O!'sE-.~.. .. . ~ ~ 84L! !ac 

5419 s Gl.lJb!.' 1.F: 
FT MEYERS FL 1 

PAUL G KRESS KURTIJANIIETl C WAGNER ECKERD DRUG CO -3245 .7 

TbnF'A FL. LAI<EILANV Fl 
~ .F'LT..?-S'Y9_-~- 3 m 5 l  33813 339196003 ~ . - .  ~____ 

PO BOX 1192 2 7 4 2 7  HIAWATIM F44 
NOKOMIS FL. BFICKX?SVII.I. I F I. CLEARWATER FL 3 
PLT 1 0 9 4  34274 34601. 3 4 6 1 . ~ 4 6 8 9  

.~ ~ 

POB 4689 

___- 
RUTH S SUNDWARK R E H A P I L I T Y  HEALTH SERV I N C  DOLLAR GENER4L CORP 
C/O RUTH KOLB DBA k€HAI~ClF<-KEY3lONE HT .. 11_4Oi 
i17zg i\jDGEViEW LN Bii* >-,.:.,> 

F L T  I 1 0 9 4  3 4 6 4 2  3 7 0 2 4 2 5 4 9  4 2 1 6 4  

- SEMINOLE FL BRIINTWOOD 1 1 4  SCO.TTSVILLE KY .- 
~~~ 

h jCHhKD n r s F h 1 0 ~ T  
lo SUhHll hV 





' , -<, LAKE GENEVA FL LAKE GENEVA F L  LAKE GENEVA FL ,>,, . 
F'LT : 5095 321600274 321600S97 321 6003PS 

LAKE GENEVA FL LFI!E GENt..VO I 'L  Lr iYE GENEVA FI. 
V-LT-~: 1095 3?1.f1005?4 321600429 .3-'%~00460 - ~ 

JAMES TUCKER F;ICtIAltV 11 '/;I! l l I R  .mwi  JOE WILLIAPIS 
___- P u POX :,53 FOB 55 

~~ -~ . ~~ F U H  ;4~4 

J&C~U:XJNVIl.LE I L. 

. . .  7:!?7: 

h i iTT l  IEW CHCSOll: Li  
2442 N PIAIN 51 VOX 194 



KCYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HTILhTS F L  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL i l  '3 
F L . 1 ~  I 1095 - 31656 32656 32656 'bl _ ~~~~ ~~ ~ I 

: I  

-. 6355 BAKER . RD --.-', 
JOHN G R I F F I N  DALE RAC ! ui ' R I T A  COLE 

-_6345~?!xK-..... 5081 HESkEl  I L N 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE IHGTS TL KCYSTONE HGTS FL I : !  ! 

PLT  t 1095 32656 
~ 

MARIE S OVANS JORGE RUlZ D A M  FELLOWS '': '> 
__ 3?656 - - 3?(.56 

-~ ~~ 
6312 M G N O L I A  ST 6330 HUTCHINSON CVE P . 0 ROX 2167 

KCYSTUNE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONF t I G i  li FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL ' 1  
F'LT : 1095 37656 32656 37656 

. 

-~ ~~p ~- ~ 

!>I. ,. 
JOHN BELL JOHN E GIIAVES SR ALFRED C BOREE .. 

6401 B A K L k s ) -  63_i2 STH AYE . I .  P 0 ROX E __ 
,, , . .- 
$4 ~, KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEILHTS f L  KEYSTONE HEIGIITS FL 

31656 _p~~.-. .. -. . F ' L ! ' . . ' _ ' o s ~ . - ~ .  3?656 3?it:j6 . 

GERALD WRECSTCS JAMES FL?mNl 
PO BOX 1.570 ~ F E D X 4 3 3  

IKEYSTONE HEIGl iTS FL KEYSTONE FL. 
PL.T t 1005 32656 

~- 

XZ656 
~ 

HRUCE L FRANKS T ~ N Y ~  n WI;CIN!.IELL 
~~ 6205 CARL BROOK ~~~ - RD 9S00 TrUSTAF!::Ob' RV .~ .- 

HCKBLRT D '(ELLCY 
f :It< '?9 

SIJSAN ALLEN 
F 0 POX 455 

~~ ~~ 

J W MCGRIFF 
F~IB 883 ~ 

MARTIN A Lil'l V I  
FOP 910 

W E RAKER 
F, ,  rnx  '41 

lit. l G l O N E  HE.) GH'IS FL 
72hS,!.C.'!l 

&l:71 IIJR QLL:EN 
POP 6 2 0  



JAMES C LINDSEY DONALD LLIRRANO 
6427 BAKER RD 6W5 LiAKCrl l iD 

IKEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KE?'Sii.iNF Hi.ii.tilS FL KIWSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
f1.T :- 9.093 35(.56E'1(.74 :5?c,s6uL74 3:~5:1me?rt 

6375 M E R  50 6343 HAKEN RD ' ~ ~ 

~~ - _- ~~ 

GEORGE UDORES EDWARD V JOHNSON FLOYD D BAKER 
6383 WAKER RD 

KSYSTONE HEIGHTS FL KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
PL.T : fOV5 3?65CUni)R 3 2 6 9 6 8 R Y R  ~__--__ 3?65<>RCN6 . . . ~~ ~~~.~ ~~~ ~~~ 

MARCIE DAVIS T i: M I L L t R  
6400 WAKER RD 6II?I M I L ~ ~ G ~ ~ . i J ~ ~ l + V  

~ 

Fr.ANCIS KEeLEY 
6 3 1 l ~ ~ U T C H l S O N  RD 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL YE'W LINK i+i:i r.+ rci I ~ L  Kt YSIONE HCIGHTS FL 
fL1 t 1095 32656889Y s.6=voE - . 3265690HY ~.~ 

KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

LliRILiTOi'HER W COLE 
6304~ 4 T i I  AV ~ ~ 



HLNRY P W C r 4 ~ L  ~~~ ~ 

62Y5 MAGNOLIA ST 

K1:YSTONE HEIGHTS FL KE.'<SlONE hLI.C,tilS f L  KEYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 
P L T ~  ~ !?E __ __ 3 2 6 5 6 9 3 20 326569320 

~~ ~.~~ .~ p~ ~~~ 

326569307 

KENN MCLEAN JEFF GEIGER E f WOOD 
- .- 8208 C A W  8102 CARL BROOK RD KYO? CARL EROOK R D  " s g L ! R L ~ _ - p  ~. - 

KE:YSlONE HEIGNTS FL KEYSTONE H C i  W T S  TI. 
FLT ~i ~ 1095 321569331 :<26>6?:+31 . ... ~~~~ ~~~ 

nhhGAREl WRGCRSON 
6640 POIINTI kI) 2 E  

KEY,STONE HEIGIiTS FL 
320569331 ~ . .  . . ~.. _ _ p ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ _  _..__ 

HENRY PERRY 
6660 .COLlNTY MI>, :!14 
KlYSTONE HEIGHTS FL 

~. . . . ..~ 

~~ ~~~ 

326569332 
~ ~ ~ .. ... .~ ~ 

JhMELi JOHNSON 
6340 BAKER RD . .  ~ . . ~.. ~ . ~~ 

KF Y5I:ONL. H E I G I I l S  FL 
326569336> 

~ ~~~ .. 

N R I I I L I K I N  
81 03 GlICiTAFSOhI RD 

EI n i ~  r JACKSON 
t . l . ' ( ,  GU5TAFSON KD 
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